<u>Greenlane Archaeology – Archaeology and History Bookshop</u> <u>Catalogue No. 3: 2020</u>

For orders contact us at: Greenlane Archaeology, Lower Brook Street, Ulverston, Cumbria, LA12 7EE

Email: info@greenlanearchaeology.co.uk

Tel: 01229 588500

Contents

Prehistory	4
, Roman	
Early Medieval - Medieval	
Post-Medieval	
Napoleonic Wars	19
Industrial	20
Engineering/Mathematics	23
Railway and Transport History	
20 th Century (inc. WWI and WWII	33
Modern Warefare	38
Art	40

Architecture	42
Church Archaeology	45
Religion	46
Bible Lands	47
Quakerism	48
Geology	48
Cumbria	49
North-West	74
North-East	78
Yorkshire	79
Rest of England	90
Isle of Man	98
Wales	99
Scotland	100
Language and Literature	
Poetry and Verse	
Dialect	
Catalogues	111
Gardens	112
Family/Local History	113
Royal Family	116

Miscellaneous	117
European Archaeology	121
European History	123
World Archaeology	124
Multi-Period	125
Children's Books	127
TV and Film	128
Handbooks	129
Oversize Books	134
Theory	
Antiquarian	136
Biography	137
Fiction	139
Religion/Magic/Mystery	141
Journals, Offprints and Periodicals	142
Maps and Plans	175

Prehistory

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Barrett, JC	1995	Fragments from Antiquity: An Archaeology of Social Life in Britain, 2900-1200BC, Blackwell	Good	£10	Prehistory
		Publishers: Cornwall (paperback)			
Beckensall, S	1976	Life and Death in Prehistoric Northumberland, Frank Graham: Newcastle upon Tyne	Good	£2	Prehistory
		(paperback)			
Bradley, R	1978	The Prehistoric Settlement of Britain, The Archaeology of Britain, Book Club Associates:	Good	£6	Prehistory
		London (hardback)			
Burl, A	1976	The Stone Circles of the British Isles, Yale University Press: London (hardback)	Fair	£12	Prehistory
Burl, A	1997	Prehistoric Henges, Shire Publications Ltd: Haverfordwest (paperback)	Good	£3	Prehistory
Burl, A	2007	A Brief History of Stonehenge, Robinson: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Prehistory
Cavendish, R	1983	Prehistoric England, Book club Associates: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Prehistory
Charlton, B, and	1980	In search of Early Man in the North: An introduction to the archaeology of prehistoric times,	Good	£2	Prehistory
Day, J		Gateshead Metropolitan Borough Council Department of Education (paperback) [EX-			
		LIBRARY]			
Chippindale, C	1994	Stonehenge Complete, Thames and Hudson: London (paperback)	Fair	£6	Prehistory
Clark, G	1962	Prehistoric England, B. T. Batsford Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Prehistory
Crawford, GM	1980	Bronze Age Burial Mounds in Cleveland, Cleveland County Council Archaeology Section:	Good	£8	Prehistory
		Middlesbrough (paperback)			
Daniel, G	1964	The Idea of Prehistory, Pelican Books: Bungay (paperback)	Good	£4	Prehistory
Edmonds, M	2004	The Langdales: Landscape and Prehistory in a Lakeland Valley, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	good	£8	Prehistory
		[EX-LIBRARY]			
English Heritage	1999	Stonehenge and Neighbouring Monuments, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Prehistory
Glob, PV	1973	The Bog People, Paladin Books: St Albans (paperback)	Good	£3	Prehistory
Glob, PV	1977	The Bog People: Iron-Age man preserved, Faber and Faber Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Prehistory
Glob, PV	1983	The Mound People, Paladin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Prehistory
Harding, DW	1974	The Iron Age in Lowland Britain, Routledge: London (hardback)	Good, with	£8	Prehistory
O .			dust jacket		,
Haselgrove, C,	2001	Understanding the British Iron Age: An Agenda For Action; A Report for the Iron Age Research	Good	£4	Prehistory
Armit, I,		Seminar and the Council of the Prehistoric Society, The Trust for Wessex Archaeology Ltd:			•
Champion, T,		Salisbury (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]			
Creighton, J,					
Gwilt, A, Hill, JD,					
Hunter, F, and					
Woodward, A					

					
Hawkes, J, and Hawkes, C	1958	Prehistoric Britain, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£3	Prehistory
Herity, M, and Eogan, G	1989	Ireland in Prehistory, Routledge: Bungay (paperback)	Fair	£10	Prehistory
Hogg, AHA	1979	British Hill-Forts: An Index, Occasional Papers of the Hill-Fort Study Group No. 1, BAR British Series 62 (paperback)	Good	£10	Prehistory
Ilkley Archaeology Group	1986	The Carved Rocks of Rombalds Moor, West Yorkshire Metropolitan County Council: Wakefield (paperback)	Good	£20	Prehistory
James, S	2000	The Atlantic Celts: ancient people or modern invention, British Museum Press: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Prehistory
Johanson, DC, and Maitland, AE	1990	Lucy: The Beginnings of Humankind, Penguin: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Prehistory
Lynch, F	1970	Prehistoric Anglesey: The Archaeology of the Island to the Roman Conquest, The Anglesey Antiquarian Society: Llangefni (hardback)	Fair	£15	Prehistory
Morgan, V, and Morgan, P	2004	Prehistoric Cheshire, Landmark Publishing: Ashbourne (hardback)	Good	£10	Prehistory
Newall, RS	1959	Stonehenge, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Prehistory
North, J	1996	Stonehenge: Neolithic Man and the Cosmos, Harper Collins Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Prehistory
Oakley, KP	1975	Man the Tool-Maker, Trustees of the British Museum: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Prehistory
Palmer, S	1977	Mesolithic Cultures of Britain, Dolphin Press: Poole (hardback)	Good	£6	Prehistory
Pettit, P	1974	Prehistoric Dartmoor, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good	£2	Prehistory
Powell, TGE, Corcoran, JXWP, Lynch, F, and Scott, JG	1969	Megalithic Enquiries in the West of Britain: A Liverpool Symposium, Liverpool University Press: Liverpool (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£18	Prehistory
Pryor, F	2006	Farmers in Prehistoric Britain, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Fair	£3	Prehistory
Richards, J	1991	English Heritage Book of Stonehenge, BCA: London (hardback)	Fair	£4	Prehistory
Saunders, T (ed)	2014	Hillforts in the North West and Beyond, Archaeology North West, New Series, Volume 3, Council for British Archaeology: Manchester (paperback)	NEW!	£10	Prehistory
Sharples, NM	1991	English Heritage Book of Maiden Castle, B. T. Batsford Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Prehistory
Sievking, G	1971	Prehistoric and Roman Studies: Commemorating the Opening of the Department of Prehistoric and Romano-British Antiquities, The Trustees of the British Museum (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£7	Prehistory
Souden, D	1997	Stonehenge Mysteries of Stones and Landscape, Collins and Brown: London (paperback)	Fair – stickers	£3	Prehistory
Stringer, C, and Gamble, C	1994	In Search of the Neanderthals, Thames and Hudson: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Prehistory
Thomas, N	1976	Guide to Prehistoric England, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Prehistory
					

Roman

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Andrews, I	1972	Boudica's Revolt, Cambridge Introduction to the History of Mankind, Cambridge University Press: Norwich (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Roman
Anon.	1956	A Short Guide to Roman York, Yorkshire Architectural and York Archaeological Society: York (paperback)	Fair	£2	Roman
Berry, B	1963	A Lost Roman Road: A reconnaissance in the West Country, George Allen and Unwin Ltd: Leicester (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Roman
Bidwell, P, Snape, M, Croom, A	1999	Hardknott Roman Fort, Cumbria, CWAAS research series 9 (paperback)	NEW!	£20	Roman
Biggins, JA, and Faylor, DJA	2004	The Roman Fort and Vicus at Maryport: Geophysical Survey, 2000-2004, offprint from RJA Wilson and ID Caruana (ed) Romans on the Solway, CWAAS: Kendal (stapled)	Good	£4	Roman
Birley, A	2002	Garrison Life at Vindolanda, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Fair	£8	Roman
Birley, A	1969	Hadrian's Wall: An Illustrated Guide, Ministry of Public Building & Works: Ipswich (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Birley, AR	1976	Hadrian's Wall: An Illustrated Guide, Department of the Environment, HMSO: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Roman
Birley, E	1958	'The Hinterland of Hadrian's Wall', overprint from <i>Transactions</i> of the Architectural and Archaeological Society of Durham and Northumberland, Volume XI . Parts I and II (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Birley, E, and Gillam, JP	nd	'The pottery from the Roman Fort at Carzield.', reprinted from the <i>Transactions of the Dumfriesshire and Galloway Natural History and Antiquarian Society</i> , Volume XXIV (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Birley, R	1973	Vindolanda (Chesterholm): Roman Fort and Civilian Settlement, Frank Graham: Gateshead (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Birley, R	2009	Vindolanda: A Roman Frontier Fort on Hadrian's Wall, Amberley: Stroud (paperback) *signed by author*	good	£6	Roman
Booth, K	1983	Rigodunum: The Roman Forts at Castleshaw, Saddleworth Historical Society (folding pamphlet)	Good	£2	Roman
Booth, K	nd	Archaeology in Greater Manchester: Castleshaw Roads and Romans, Ken Booth reviews a century of research and excavation, The Greater Manchester Archaeological Unit: Manchester (A3 brochure; folded)	Fair/good	£1	Roman
Branigan, K	1980	Roman Britain, Reader's Digest: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Roman
Branigan, K (ed)	1980	Rome and the Brigantes: The Impact of Rome on Northern England, University of Sheffield: Sheffield (paperback)	Good	£10	Roman

Branigan, K, and Miles, D (eds)	[1990]	The Economies of Romano-British Villas, Department of Archaeology and Prehistory, University of Sheffield (paperback)	Good	£15	Roman
Breeze, DJ	1974	The Antonine Wall, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Glasgow (paper guide, folded)	Good	£2	Roman
Breeze, D	2003	Hadrian's Wall, English Heritage: London (paperback)	good	£4	Roman
Breeze, DJ	2014	Hadrian's Wall: A History of Archaeological Thought, CWAAS extra series XLII (paperback)	NEW!	£18	Roman
British Museum	1966	Guide to the Antiquities of Roman Britain, Trustees of the British Museum: London	Good	£4	Roman
and Bruce-		(paperback)			
Mitford, RLS					
Bryant, S	1982	Roman Manchester, Greater Manchester Archaeological Unit	Good	£3	Roman
Burke, J	1978	Life in the Villa in Roman Britain, BT Batsford Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Roman
Burke, J	1983	Roman England, The English Tourist Boards' Discover England, Book Club Associates:	Good	£4	Roman
		London (hardback)			
Burnett, T	2004	The Roman 'A65': Walking, Cycling & Driving on the Roman Road from Ilkley to Kendal, Antonine Publications: Bentham (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Clark, MK	1935	A Gazetteer of Roman Remains in East Yorkshire, Roman Malton and District Report No. 5,	Good	£30	Roman
		Roman Antiquities Committee of The Yorkshire Archaeological Society: Leeds (hardback)			
Collingwood, RG	1932	A guide to the Roman Wall, Andrew Reid & Company, Limited: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Coombs, H and	1978	Hadrian's Wall in 1801: Observations on the Roman Wall by Rev. John Skinner F.S.A.,	good	£7	Roman
Coombs, P (ed)		Kingsmead Press: Bath (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]			
Crawford, M	1992	The Roman Republic: Fontana History of the Ancient World, Fontana Press: London	Fair –	£3	Roman
		(paperback)	faded		
			spine		
Crow, J	1995	Housesteads, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£7	Roman
Cunliffe, B	1975	Guide to the Roman remains of Bath, Bath (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Cunliffe, B	1983	Fishbourne: A Guide to the Site, Sussex Archaeological Society: Chichester (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Cunliffe, B,	1969	Fishbourne: The Roman Palace and its History, The Sunday Times (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Connor, P, and					
Pearson, K	0000	Onderwith Through the Bellister in Berner Britain Towns Bulli Live Ltd Ober Live Ltd	0 1	0.5	D
de La Bédoyère, G	2002	Gods with Thunderbolts: Religion in Roman Britain, Tempus Publishing Ltd: Stroud (hardback) [previous owner's name inside]	Good	£5	Roman
de La Bédoyère,	1993	Roman Towns in Britain, English Heritage: London (hardback)	Fair –	£3	Roman
G			owner's		
			stickers		
de La Bédoyère, G	2004	Pottery in Roman Britain, Shire Publications: Haverfordwest (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Dobson, B, and Breeze, DJ	1970	The Building of Hadrian's Wall, The Department of Extra-Mural Studies, University of Durham: Durham (paperback) *'with best wishes Brian Dobson David Breeze'*	Good	£2	Roman

Edwards, BJN,	2000	The Twelfth Pilgrimage to Hadrian's Wall, 1999: A report, Cumberland and Westmorland	Good	£2	Roman
and Breeze, DJ	2000	Antiquarian and Archaeological Society and Society of Antiquaries of Newcastle Upon Tyne: Kendal (paperback)	0004	~~	rtoman
English Heritage	1991	Lullingstone Roman Villa, English Heritage: Over Wallop (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Ewin, A	2000	Hadrian's Wall: A Social and Cultural History, Centre for North-West Regional Studies University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Forde-Johnston, J	1977	Hadrian's Wall, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Roman
Frere, S	1987	Roman Britain: Since Haverfield and Richmond, A lecture delivered in All Saints College 23 October 1987 [reprint from History and Archaeology Review] *signed copy* (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Frere, SS	1980	Bignor Roman Villa: Guide Book with Plan, Beric Tempest and Co. Ltd.: St Ives (paperback)	Good	£1	Roman
Frere, SS, and St Joseph, JKS	1983	Roman Britain from the Air, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (hardback)	Fair	£10	Roman
Garlick, T	1973	Romans in Cheshire, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£3	Roman
Garlick, T	1974	Hardknott Roman Fort, Eskdale, Cumbria: Photographs selected & introduced by Tom Garlick, Keighley (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Garlick, T	1982	Hardknott Castle Roman Fort, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Garlick, T	1982	Hardknott Castle Roman Fort, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£3	Roman
Garlick, T	1985	Hardknott Castle Roman Fort, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) *signed and dedicated by 'the Garlicks' October 1985*	Fair	£6	Roman
Gilyard-Beer, R	1951	The Romano-British Baths at Well, Yorkshire Roman Antiquities Committee Research Report No. 1, Roman Antiquities Committee of the Yorkshire Archaeological Society, Leeds (paperback)	Good	£10	Roman
Goodburn, R	1979	The Roman Villa: Chedworth, The National Trust: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Grant, M	1974	Julius Caesar, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Roman
Graystone, P	1996	Walking Roman Roads in the Fylde and the Ribble Valley, Centre for North-West Regional Studies, Lancaster University: Trowbridge (paperback)	Good	£12	Roman
Graystone, P	2002	Walking Roman Roads in Lonsdale and the Eden Valley, University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Greene, K	1986	The Archaeology of the Roman Economy, B. T. Batsford Ltd.: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Hadrianic Society	1986	Hadrianic Society Bulletin, 1, 1985/1986 (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Hamey, LA, and JA	1990	The Roman Engineers, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge	Good	£3	Roman
Hartley, BR	1987	Roman Ilkley, Olicana Museum and Historical Society: Ilkley (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Hartley, E	1985	Roman Life at the Yorkshire Museum, The Yorkshire Museum: York (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Hedges, JD, and Wrathmell, S (eds)	1984	In Search Of Roman Castleford, West Yorkshire Metropolitan County Council (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman

Hodgson, N	2009	Hadrian's Wall 1999-2009, Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological	good	£15	Roman
(comp)		Society and The Society of Antiquaries of Newcastle Upon Tyne: Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]			
Holbrook, N (ed)	1998	Cirencester Excavations V: Cirencester The Roman Town Defences Public Buildings and Shops, Cotswold Archaeological Trust: Cirencester (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£15	Roman
Hopkinson, JH	1911	The Roman Fort at Ribchester, The Excavation Committee of the Manchester and District Branch of the Classical Association, Manchester University Press: Manchester (paperback)	Good	£8	Roman
Hopkinson, JH (ed)	1916	The Roman Fort at Ribchester, Second edition, The Excavation Committee of the Manchester and District Branch of the Classical Association, Sherratt & Hughes: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Ireland, S	2008	Roman Britain: A Sourcebook, Routledge: Chipppenham (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Johnson, S	1989	Hadrian's Wall, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Fair – owner's stickers in one	£3/£5	Roman
Jones, B, and Reynolds, P	1978	Roman Manchester: The Deansgate Excavations 1978: An interim report, Greater Manchester Council, The Greater Manchester Archaeological Group, The Manchester Museum and The Department of Archaeology, University of Manchester: Oldham (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Jones, GDB, and Lewis, PR	1971	The Roman Gold Mines at Dolaucothi, Carmatrhen County Museum, Publication No. 1	Good	£4	Roman
Jones, P, and Sidwell, K (ed)	1998	The World of Rome: An introduction to Roman Culture, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Jones, RFJ (ed)	1991	Roman Britain: Recent Trends, JR Collis Publications: Sheffield (paperback)	Good	£20	Roman
Keppie, L	2004	The Legacy of Rome: Scotland's Roman Remains, John Donald Publishers: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£7	Roman
La Regina, A	2005	Archaeological Guide to Rome, Mondadori Electa: Rome (paperback)	Fair	£4	Roman
Lewis, N, and Reinhold, M (eds)	1990	Roman Civilization Volume II, Selected readings: The Empire, Columbia University Press: New York (paperback)	Fair	£4	Roman
Livingston, H	1995	In the Footsteps of Caesar: Walking Roman Roads in Britain, BCA: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Roman
McCarthy, M	1991	Roman Waterlogged Remains at Castle Street, CWAAS research series 5 (paperback)	Good	£10	Roman
Meneghini, R, and Ungaro, L	1993	The Imperial Forums and Trajan Market, Fratelli Palombi: Rome (paperback)	Fair	£5	Roman
National Trust	nd	What the Romans did for us, National Trust ('Roman Britain Appeal' poster)	Good	£0.50	Roman
Nevell, M, and Redhead, N (eds)	2005	Mellor: Living on the Edge: A Regional Study of an Iron Age and Romano-British Upland Settlement, Manchester Archaeological Monographs Volume 1, The University of Manchester Field Archaeology Centre and the Mellor Archaeological Trust: Manchester (paperback)	NEW!	£10	Roman
North of England Excavation Committee	1926	Report for the years 1924-1925, read by the Hon/ Secretary at the General Meeting of the Committee held in the Black Gate Library, Newcastle-upon-Tyne, on 26 th May, 1926, T. & G. Allan: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman

North York Moors National Park	1985	Cawthorn Roman Camps: A management plan, North York Moors National Park: York (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Ordnance Survey	1956	Map of Roman Britain, Scale: 16 miles to one inch, Third Edition, Ordnance Survey: Chessington (paperback with loose map)	Poor	£3	Roman
Ordnance Survey	1956	Map of Roman Britain, Scale: 16 miles to one inch, Third Edition, Ordnance Survey: Chessington (paperback with map attached)	Good	£4	Roman
Ordnance Survey	1924	Map of Roman Britain, Scale: 16 miles to one inch, Ordnance Survey (paperback with map attached)	Good	£3	Roman
Ordnance Survey	1928	Map of Roman Britain, Scale: 16 miles to one inch, Second edition, Ordnance Survey (just the loose map)	Poor	£2	Roman
Ottaway, P	1999	Romans on the Yorkshire Coast, York Archaeological Trust (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Pearson, FR	1938	The Roman Villa at Rudston (East Yorkshire), F. L. Lee: Bridlington (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Ramm, HG	1984	The Roman Forts at Elslack, Roman Antiquities Section, Yorkshire Archaeological Society: Richmond (leaflet)	Good	£0.50	Roman
Rivet, ALF	1975	Town and Country in Roman Britain, Hutchinson University Library: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Robertson, AS	1963	The Antonine Wall: A handbook to the Roman Wall between Forth and Clyde and a guide to its surviving remains, Glasgow Archaeological Society: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Rook, T	2002	Roman Baths in Britain, Shire Publications Ltd: Princes Riseborough (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Rowland, TH	1970	The Romans in North Britain, Northern History Booklets 10, Frank Graham: Newcastle-upon- Tyne (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Salway, P	1965	The Frontier People of Roman Britain, The Syndics of the Cambridge University Press: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Roman
Salway, P (ed)	1969	Roman Archaeology and Art: Essays and Studies by Sir Ian Richmond, Faber and Faber Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Roman
Scott, J,	1984	Studies in Cause 1: Hadrian's Wall, Holmes McDougall: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£3	Roman
Scott, P	1977	Guide to the visible remains of Roman Piercebridge, Peter R. Scott: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Sherwin-White, N	1966	Ancient Rome, Longmans, Green and Co: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Shotter, D	1984	Roman North-West England, Centre for North-West Regional Studies: Lancaster (paperback)	Fair	£4	Roman
Shotter, D	1993	Romans and Britons in North-West England, University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Shotter, D	1997	Romans and Britons in North-West England, University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Shotter, D, and White, A	1990	Roman Fort and Town of Lancaster, University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Shotter, D, and White, A	1995	The Romans in Lunesdale, University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	Roman
Simpson, FG	nd	Hadrian's Wall, Easey & Best, Newcastle-on-Tyne (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Steer, KA	1964	John Horsley and the Antonine Wall, <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, XLII (off-print)	Good	£4	Roman
Stevens, CE	1948	The Building of Hadrian's Wall, The Society of Antiquaries of Newcastle upon Tyne, Northumberland Press Limited (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman

Tempus Reparatum Archaeological and Historical Associates Limited	nd	The Arbury Villa – King's Hedges, Tempus Reparatum Archaeological and Historical Associates Limited: Oxford (paper guide)	Good	£0.50	Roman
The National Trust	1962	The Roman Fort at Ribchester, The National Trust: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Roman
Thomson, O	1974	The Romans in Scotland, Longman: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£1	Roman
Thompson, FH	1959	Deva Roman Chester, Grosvenor Museum: Chester (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Trevarthen, M (ed)	2008	Suburban life in Roman Durnovaria: Excavations at the former County Hospital Site Dorchester, Dorset 2000-2001, Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£6	Roman
Venmore- Rowland, H	2012	The Last Caesar: Conspiracy. Treason. Bloody rebellion. And all for the greater glory of Rome, Transworld Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Roman
Wacher, J	1976	The Towns of Roman Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good/fair	£10/£8	Roman
Waldock, S (ed)	1986	Hadrianic Society Bulletin, Issue No: 2, 1985/1986	Good	£3	Roman
Walker, J (ed)	1989	Castleshaw: The Archaeology of a Roman Fortlet, The Greater Manchester Archaeological Unit: Manchester (paperback)	Good	£20	Roman
Webster, G	1956	The Roman Army: An Illustrated Study, Grosvenor Museum: Chester (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Webster, G	1977	Roman Britain, Observer Maps 1 (paper guide/map)	Good	£2	Roman
Webster, G	1979	The Roman Imperial Army, A&C Black: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Roman
Webster, G	1993	The Roman Invasion of Britain, B.T. Batsford Ltd.: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Roman
Wells, C	1992	The Roman Empire: Fontana History of the Ancient World, Fontana Press: London (paperback)	Fair – faded spine	£3	Roman
Wenham, LP	1974	Derventio (Malton): Roman Fort and Civilian Settlement, Cameo Books: Huddersfield (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Wilkes, J	1976	The Roman Army, Cambridge Introduction to the History of Mankind, Cambridge University Press: Norwich [EX-LIBRARY] (paperback)	Good	£3	Roman
Wilson, RJA	1975	A Guide to the Roman Remains in Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Roman
Woolliscroft, D	2001	Roman Military Signalling, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£10	Roman
Wright, RP	1937	'Excavations per Lineam Valli in 1936', reprinted from The Durham University Journal, March, 1937 (paperback) *'with kindest regards RPW'*	Good	£2	Roman
Wright, RP	1938	'Excavations per Lineam Valli in 1937', reprinted from The Durham University Journal, March, 1938 (paperback) *'with kindest regards RPW'*	Good	£2	Roman

Early Medieval - Medieval

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Abbott, K (ed)	nd	Kings and Queens: Part 1: The Anglo-Saxons to the Wars of the Roses, Polestar: unknown location (pamphlet)	Fair	£0.50	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Alcock, L	1975	'By South Cadbury is that Camelot' Excavations at Cadbury Castle 1966-70, Book Club Associates: Aylesbury (hardback)	Good	£7	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Anon.	nd	Jorvik Viking Centre [pop-up book] (paperback)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieva
Ashe, G (ed)	1972	The Quest for Arthur's Britain, Book Club: Aylesbury (hardback)	Good	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Backhouse, J	1992	The Lindisfarne Gospels, Phaidon: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Baker, PS, and Lapidge, M (eds)	1995	Byrhtferth's Enchiridion, Oxford University Press: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£250	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Barker, J	2005	Agincourt: The King, The Campaign, The Battle, Little Brown: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Batey, CE, Jesch, J, and Morris, CD (eds)	1995	The Viking Age in Caithness, Orkney and the North Atlantic, Edinburgh University Press: Edinburgh (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£40	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Beresford, MW, and St Joseph, JKS	1979	Medieval England: An Aerial Survey, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (hardback)	Good	£8	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Blair, PH	1995	The World of Bede, Cambridge University Press: New York (paperback)	Good	£15	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Brooke, C	1971	The Saxon and Norman Kings, Collins: London, (paperback)	Fair	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Brown, RA	1989	Castles from the Air, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (hardback)	Good	£6	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Burton, J	1979	The Yorkshire Nunneries in the Twelfth and Thirteenth Centuries, Borthwick Papers No. 56, University of York: York (paperback)	Good	£15	Early-Medieval – Medieval

Campbell, J (ed)	1991	The Anglo-Saxons, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Carr, JL	nd	Carr's Dictionary of English Kings, Consorts Pretenders, Usurpers, unnatural Claimants & Royal Athelings, The Quince Tree Press: no location (paperback)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Carr, JL	1988	Carr's Dictionary of English Queens, Kings' wives, Celebrated Paramours, Handfast Spouses, and Royal Changelings, The Quince Tree Press: no location (paperback)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Challis, MG	1998	Life in Medieval England as portrayed on Church Misericords & Bench Ends, Teamband Ltd: Nettlebed (paperback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Churchill, WS	1974	A History of the English-Speaking People: 1 The Birth of Britain, Cassel: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Collingwood, WG	1988	The Early Crosses of Galloway, Reprint Series No 1, [from the <i>Transactions of the Dumfriesshire and Galloway Natural History and Antiquarian Society</i> Volume 10 – 3 rd Series] Dumfriesshire & Galloway Natural History & Antiquarian Society & The Whithorn Trust	Good	£8	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Collingwood, WG	1989	Northumbrian Crosses of the Pre-Norman Age, Llanerch Enterprises: Lampeter (paperback, facsimile)	Good	£20	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Costain, TB	1973	The Last Plantagenets, Book Four of the Pageant of England, Universal-Tandem Publishing Co. Ltd (paperback)	Fair	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Crouch, D	2000	The Reign of King Stephen, 1135-1154, Pearson Education Limited: Harlow (paperback)	Good	£15	Early-Medieval – Medieval
De Gray Birch, W	1887	Domesday Book: A Popular Account, Society for Promoting Christian Knowledge: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Dickinson, T, and Härke, H	1992	Early Anglo-Saxon Shields, The Society of Antiquaries of London: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Dolley, M	1970	Anglo-Saxon Pennies, The Trustees of the British Museum: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Dumville, DN	1992	Liturgy and the Ecclesiastical History of Late Anglo-Saxon England: Four Studies, The Boydell Press: Woodridge (hardback)	Good	£60	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Elsworth, D, and Mace, T	2015	Aldingham Motte, Cumbria and its environs in the Medieval Period, Cumbria Archaeological Research Reports No. 5, CWAAAS (paperback)	NEW!	£15	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Foote, PG, Wilson, DM	1979	The Viking Achievement, Sidgwick & Jackson: London (hardback)	Good – frayed dust jacket	£8	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Forde-Johnston, J	1977	Castles and Fortifications of Britain & Ireland, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Fair	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Fraser, GM	1995	The Steel Bonnets: The Story of the Anglo-Scottish Border Reivers, Harper Collins: London (paperback)	Fair	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Gillingham, J	1978	Richard The Lionheart, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Girouard, M	1981	The Return to Camelot: Chivalry and English Gentleman, Yale University Press Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£6.25	Early-Medieval – Medieval

Grimsditch, B, Nevell, M, Nevell, R	2012	Buckton Castle and the Castles of North West England, Centre for Applied Archaeology, School of the Built Environment, University of Salford: Loughborough (paperback)	NEW!	£10	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hall, R	1986	The Excavations at York: The Viking Dig, The Bodley Head: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hart, CR	1975	The Early Charters of Northern England and the North Midlands, Leicester University Press (hardback)	Good – faded dust jacket	£20	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hartley, E	1985	Anglo-Saxon & Viking life at the Yorkshire Museum, The Yorkshire Museum: York (paperback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hill, D	1987	An Atlas of Anglo-Saxon England, Basil Blackwell: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£25	Early-Medieval – Medieval
History Channel	2010	The Vikings: The Viking Ships, From the pages of legends, discover voyages of exploration and conquest (DVD)	Disc a bit scratched – untested; box scuffed	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hooper, N	1978	Anglo-Saxon Warfare on the Eve of the Conquest: A Brief Survey, offprint from Proceedings of the Battle Conference on Anglo-Norman Studies 1, Boydell Press: Woodbridge (stapled photocopy)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hooper, N	1984	The Housecarls in England in the Eleventh Century, offprint from Proceedings of the Battle Conference on Anglo-Norman Studies 7 , Boydell Press: Woodbridge (stapled photocopy)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hooper, N	1986	Edgar the Aethling: Anglo-Saxon Prince, Rebel and Crusader, offprint from Anglo Saxon England 14, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (stapled pamphlet)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hooper, N	1990	'Some Observations on the Navy in Late Anglo-Saxon England', offprint from <i>Studies in Medieval History Presented to R. Allen Brown</i> , Boydell Press: Woodbridge (spiral bound pages in card covers) *dedication from author*	Good	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Hooper, N	1994	Military Developments of the Reign of Cnut, offprint from A Rumble (ed) The Reign of Cnut, (stapled photocopy)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Iron Shepherds Living History	2019	Medieval Meals: Cook & Eat in the 12 th Century, Iron Shepherds Living History: no location (spiral bound)	NEW!	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Jackson, MJ	1996	Castles of Durham and Cleveland, Medieval Castles of England 4, Barmkin Books: Carlisle, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Jessopp, A	nd	The Coming of the Friars, T. Fisher Unwin: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Kemp, R (ed)	nd	Jorvik Viking Centre, York Archaeological Trust (paperback)	Good	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Laing, L	1979	Celtic Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval

Maitland, FW	1961	Domesday and Beyond: Three Essays in the Early History of England, Collins: London (paperback)	Fair	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Mann, J	1969	An outline of arms and armour in England from the early Middle Ages to the Civil War, HMSO: London	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Mary Rose Trust, The	2007	The Mary Rose: A Guide (paperback)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Morris, M	1983	The Archaeology of Greater Manchester Volume 1: Medieval Manchester, Greater Manchester Archaeological Unit: Manchester (paperback)	Good	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Nevell, M	2010	Newton Hall and Cruck Buildings of North West England, Centre for Applied Archaeology, School of the Built Environment, University of Salford: Loughborough (paperback)	NEW!	£12	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Newman, R	nd	Risley Moated Site: The Story So Far, UK Waste Management: unknown location (pamphlet)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
O'Neil, BHStJ	1954	Castles: An Introduction to the Castles of England and Wales, HMSO: London (hardback)	Fair	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Owen, O, and Dallard, M	1999	Scar: A Viking Boat Burial on Sanday, Orkney, Tuckwell Press: East Linton (paperback)	Fair	£20	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Platt, C	1995	The Castle in Medieval England & Wales, Chancellor Press: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Pollard, J	2005	Alfred the Great: The Man Who Made England, John Murray: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Powlesland, D	1987	The Heslerton Anglo Saxon Settlement, North Yorkshire County Planning Department Archaeology Section: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Quick, R (ed)	nd	Discover Norman Britain: Nine Norman Heritage Trails, English Tourist Board Publication (paperback)	Fair – faded cover	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Richards, JD	1993	Viking Age England, BCA: Avon (hardback)	Very good, with dustjacket	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Ritchie, A	1994	Viking Scotland, Historic Scotland, B.T. Batsford: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Roesdahl, E	1991	The Vikings, The Penguin Press: London (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Ryder, P	1991	Medieval Cross Slab Grave Covers in West Yorkshire, West Yorkshire Archaeology Service: Wakefield (paperback)	Good	£8	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Saunders, T (ed)	2009	Surveys, Excavations and Burgage Plots: Recent Work on the Medieval Towns of North West England, Archaeology North West, New Series, Volume 1, Council for British Archaeology: Manchester (paperback)	NEW!	£10	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Sellman, RR	1956	Castles and Fortresses, W & J Mackay & Co. Ltd.: Chatham (hardback)	Good (no dust jacket)	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval

Stenton, DM	1959	The Pelican History of England 3: English Society in the Early Middle Ages (1066-1307), Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Stenton, FM	1950	Anglo-Saxon England, Oxford University Press: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Stevenson, J (trans)	1987	Simeon of Durham: A history of the kings of England, Llanerch Enterprises: Lampeter (paperback; facsimile reprint)	Good	£10	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Sumption, J	1990	The Hundred Years War: Volume I, Trial by Battle, Faber and Faber Limited: London (hardback) *£100 for all 3*	Good	£55	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Sumption, J	1999	The Hundred Years War: Volume II, Trial by Fire, Faber and Faber Limited: London (hardback) *£100 for all 3*	Good	£20	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Sumption, J	2009	The Hundred Years War: Volume III, Divided Houses, Faber and Faber Limited: London (hardback) *£100 for all 3*	Good	£35	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Swallow, HJ	1885	De Nova Villa: or, The House of Nevill in Sunshine and Shade, Andrew Reid: Newcastle-on- Tyne (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£20	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Taylor, EGR	1951	An Atlas of Tudor England and Wales: Forty Plates from John Speed's pocket atlas of 1627, Penguin Books: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Taylor, EGR	1953	An Atlas of Tudor England and Wales: Forty Plates from John Speed's pocket atlas of 1627, Penguin Books: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Taylor, J	1961	Medieval Historical Writing in Yorkshire, St Anthony's Hall Publications No. 19, St Anthony's Press: York (paperback)	Good	£15	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Tranter, N	1997	The Marchman: The compelling 16 th century story of John Maxwell, Warden of the West March, Hodder and Stoughton: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Volk, TR (ed)	1985	Anglo-Saxon Coins, Fitzwilliam Museum: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£4	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Wagner, A	1946	Heraldry in England, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£3.50	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Welch, M	1993	Anglo-Saxon England, BCA: London (hardback)	Good – dust jacket damaged	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Wilson, D	1972	The Vikings and their Origins: Scandinavia in the First Millennium, Book Club Associates: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Wood, M	1999	Domesday: A search for the roots of England, BBC Worldwide Ltd: London (paperback) *book plate*	Good	£3	Early-Medieval – Medieval
Woodward, GWO	1972	King Henry VIII, Pitkins Pictorials: London (paperback)	Good	£1	Early-Medieval – Medieval

Post-Medieval

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Ashley, M	1962	England in the seventeenth century (1603-1714), Penguin Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Post-medieval
Ashley, M	1978	England in the seventeenth century, Hutchinson & Co: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Barkley. H	1982	Likenesses in Line: An Anthology of Tudor and Stuart Engraved portraits, HMSO: Swindon (paperback)	Good	£5	Post-medieval
Beresford, MW	1961	Time and Place, Leeds University Press: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£10	Post-medieval
Black, JB	1952	The Reign of Elizabeth 1558-1603, Oxford University Press: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Bryant, A	1944	The Years of Endurance 1793-1802, The Reprint Society: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Post-medieval
Casserly, D	2011	Massacre: The Storming of Bolton, Amberley Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£15	Post-medieval
Clark, Sir G	1962	The Seventeenth Century, Second Edition, Oxford University Press: New York (paperback)	Fair – some staining from paperclip bookmarks and pencil notes	£2	Post-medieval
Clark, Sir G	1967	The Seventeenth Century, Second Edition, Oxford University Press: New York (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
David, R	2013	In Search of Arctic Wonders: Cumbria and the Arctic in the Eighteenth and Nineteenth Centuries, CWAAS extra series XXXIX: Kendal (paperback)	NEW!	£15	Post-medieval
Elsworth, DW	2005	'James Stockdale's Anxieties About the 'Annales Caermoelenses' (pamphlet)	Good	£0.50	Post-medieval
Elton, GR	1957	England Under the Tudors, Methuen & Co. Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Farady, MA (ed)	1971	The Westmorland Protestation Returns 1641/2, CWAAS tract series XVII: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£4	Post-medieval
Fletcher, JS	1925	The Reformation in Northern England, George Allen & Unwin: London (hardback)	Fair	£20	Post-medieval
Fraser, A	1976	Cromwell: Our Chief of Men, Granada Publishing Limited: Suffolk (paperback)	Fair	£5	Post-medieval
Fraser, A	1974	King James: VI of Scotland I of England, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Post-medieval
Fraser, F	1987	The English Gentlewoman, Barrie and Jenkins: Barcelona (hardback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Gleeson, J	1999	The Moneymaker, Bantam Press: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Post-medieval

Hart, R	1973	Battle of the Spanish Armada, Wayland Publishers: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair – faded spine	£2	Post-medieval
Harvey, R	2002	Cochrane: The Life and Exploits of a Fighting Captain, Robinson: London (paperback)	Fair	£2.50	Post-medieval
Hennell, T	1984	The Old Farm, Robinson Publishing: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Post-medieval
Hill, C	1974	The Century of Revolution 1603-1714, Cardinal: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Hill, C	1991	The World Turned Upside Down: Radical Ideas during the English Revolution, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good/fair	£4/£3	Post-medieval
Holden, E	1978	The Country Diary of an Edwardian Lady, Book Club: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Post-medieval
Hoskins, WG	1965	Provincial England: Essays in Social and Economic History, MacMillan and Company Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Post-medieval
Humphreys, AR	1964	The Augustan World: Life and Letters in Eighteenth century England, Methuen & Co Ltd: London (paperback)	Fair	£4	Post-medieval
Hutchinson, R	2009	House of Treason: The Rise & Fall of a Tudor Dynasty, Phoenix: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Ives, EW	1987	Anne Boleyn: The first full biography in 100 years, Basil Blackwell Ltd: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£4	Post-medieval
Jarrett, D	1979	Britain 1688 to 1815, Longman Group Limited: London (paperback)	Fair	£4.50	Post-medieval
Lancaster, C	2008	Seeing England: Antiquaries, Travellers & Naturalists, Nonsuch Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£10	Post-medieval
McHaffie, WH	nd	The March of history: The end of the seventeenth century to the early nineteenth (1639-1832), McDougall's Educational Co., Ltd.: Edinburgh (hardback)	Fair	£2	Post-medieval
Miller, H	1983	First Impressions of England and its People, Byway Books: Hawick (paperback)	Fair	£3	Post-medieval
Morrill, J	1999	Revolt in the Province: The People of England and the Tragedies of War 1630-1648, Addison Wesley Longman Limited: Eastbourne (paperback)	Fair	£4	Post-medieval
Neale, JE	1942	Queen Elizabeth, The Reprint Society: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
O'Donoghue, Y	1977	William Roy 1726-1790: Pioneer of the Ordnance Survey, British Museum: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Post-medieval
Rich, N	1971	The Age of Nationalism and Reform 1850-1890, George Weidenfeld& Nicolson Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Post-medieval
Royle, T	2004	Civil War: The Wars of the Three Kingdoms, 1638-1660, Little, Brown: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Post-medieval
Rule, J	1995	The Vital Century: England's Developing Economy 1714-1815, Longman Group Limited: Singapore (paperback)	Fair	£2	Post-medieval
Sackville-West, V	nd	The Diary of the Lady Anne Clifford with an Introductory Note, The Westminster Press: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Post-medieval
Sharpe, JA	1997	Early Modern England: A Social History 1550-1760 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Post-medieval
Smalley, R	2013	Agitate! Educate! Organise! Political Dissent in Westmorland from 1880 – 1930, CWAAS extra series XXXVIII: Kendal (paperback)	NEW!	£15	Post-medieval
Sobel, D	1998	Logitude: The Story of a Lone Genius Who Solved the Greatest Scientific Problem of his Time, Fourth Estate: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Stephen, L	1910	English literature and society in the eighteenth century, Duckworth and Co: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Post-medieval

Symons, J	1974	England's Pride: The Story of the Gordon Relief Expedition, White Lion: Surrey (hardback)	Fair	£8	Post-medieval
Thomson, D	1955	The Pelican History of England 8: England in the Nineteenth Century (1815-1914), Peguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Fair	£2	Post-medieval
Uglow, J	2010	A Gambling Man: Charles II and the Restoration, Faber and Faber Limited: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Post-medieval
Wedgwood, CV	1966	The trials of Charles I, The Reprint Society: London (hardback) *previous owner's name in front*	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Wedgwood, CV	1978	The King's Peace 1637-1641, Collins: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Post-medieval
Wiesner-Hanks, ME	2006	Early Modern Europe, 1450-1789, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£15	Post-medieval
Willey, B	1955	The Seventeenth Century Background: studies in the thought of the age in relation to poetry and religion, Doubleday Anchor Books: New York, (paperback)	Fair	£5	Post-medieval
Wilson, JD	1951	Life in Shakespeare's England, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Wilson, JD	1954	Life in Shakespeare's England, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£3	Post-medieval
Young, P	1985	Naseby 1645: The Campaign and the Battle, Century Publishing Co: Exeter (hardback)	Good	£10	Post-medieval

Napoleonic Wars

Author	Year	Title	Conditio	Price	Category
Bennett, G	1977	The Battle of Trafalgar, BT Batsford: London (hardback)	Good	£7.50	Napoleonic wars
Beresford, C	nd	Nelson and his times, Harmsworth Brothers, Limited: London (hardback) [large book]	Fair – damaged covers	£30	Napoleonic wars
Black, J	2011	Waterloo: The Battle that brought down Napoleon, Icon Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Napoleonic wars
Elting, JR	1997	Swords Around a Throne: Napoleon's Grand Armée, Phoenix: London (paperback)	Fair	£10	Napoleonic wars
Esdaile, C	2003	The Peninsular War, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Napoleonic wars
Harvey, R	2007	The War of Wars: The epic struggle between Britain and France: 1789-1815, Constable & Robinson Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Napoleonic wars
Holmes, R	2002	Redcoat: The British Soldier in the Age of Horse and Musket, Harper Collins: London, (paperback)	Good	£5	Napoleonic wars
Howarth, D	1968	A near run thing: The day of Waterloo, Collins: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Napoleonic wars
James, L	2002	The Iron Duke: A military biography of Wellington, Pimlico: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Napoleonic wars

Naylor, J	1963	Waterloo, BT Batsford: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Napoleonic wars
Nicolson, N	1986	Napoleon: 1812, Weidenfeld Paperback: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Napoleonic wars
Roberts, A	2006	Waterloo: Napoleon's Last Gamble, Harper Perennial: London, (paperback)	Good	£5	Napoleonic wars
Snow, P	2010	To war with Wellington: From the peninsula to Waterloo, John Murray: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Napoleonic wars
Stendhal	2005	A Life of Napoleon [Translated by Roland Gant Edited by Antony Lentin], The Open	Good	£3	Napoleonic wars
		University: Milton Keynes (paperback)			
Sugden, J	2005	Nelson: A Dream of Glory, Pimlico: Reading (paperback)	Good	£3	Napoleonic wars
Urban, M	2003	Six years with Wellington's Legendary sharpshooters, Faber and Faber Limited: London	Good	£5	Napoleonic wars
		(hardback)			

Industrial

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Addy, J	1975	A Coal and Iron Community in the Industrial Revolution, Longman Group Ltd: London (paperback)	Fair	£4	Industrial
Anon.	1949	150 Years of the House of Dutton 1799-1949, Dutton's Blackburn Brewery Ltd: Blackburn (hardback)	Fair	£10	Industrial
Anon.	1997	An illustrated Victorian Book of Days, Free Enterprise Publishing Company Ltd.: Dorset (paperback)	Good	£2	Industrial
Anon.	1955	Mining Explained in Simple Terms, Northern Mines Press Ltd: Toronto, Canada (hardback)	Good	£12	Industrial
Atkinson, F	1974	Industrial Archaeology of North-East England, Volume 1, David and Charles (Holdings) Limited: Plymouth (hardback)	Good	£6	Industrial
Baedeker's Guide	2004	Baedeker's Guide: Great Britain 1890, a handbook for travellers, Old House Books: Newton Abbot (facsimile edition; hardback)	Good	£20	Industrial
Barton, DB	1966	The Cornish Beam Engine, D. Bradford Barton Ltd: Penzance (hardback)	Good	£12	Industrial
Bradshaw's Handbook	2012	Bradshaw's Descriptive Railway Hand-book of Great Britain and Ireland, Old House: Oxford (facsimile edition; hardback)	Good	£7	Industrial
British Gas South Eastern	nd	The British Engineerium: A History & Guide, British Gas South Eastern: Burgess Hill (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
British Nuclear Fuels PLC	1990	Sellafield Visitors Centre: A Window on the Nuclear World, British Nuclear Fuels PLC: Warrington (paperback)	Good	£2	Industrial
Buchanan, RA	1972	Industrial Archaeology in Britain, Penguin Books Ltd: Bungay (paperback)	Good	£1.50	Industrial
Buchanan, RA	1974	Industrial Archaeology in Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Buchanan, RA	1977	Industrial Archaeology in Britain, Pelican Books: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Cameron, A	1998	Slate from Honister, Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining Society: Alston	Good	£12	Industrial

Chamberlain, ER	1976	The Awakening Giant: Britain in the Industrial Revolution, B.T. Batsford Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Industrial
Chambers, JG, and Mingay, GE	1982	The Agricultural Revolution 1750-1880, BT Batsford: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Industrial
Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining History Society	1994	The Mine Explorer, IV [The Journal of the Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining History Society]	Like new	£5	Industrial
Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining History Society	2002	The Mine Explorer, V [The Journal of the Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining History Society]	Like new	£5	Industrial
Davis, R	1967	A Commercial Revolution: English Overseas Trade in the Seventeenth and Eighteenth Centuries, The Historical Association: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Industrial
Draper, L, and Draper, P	1992	The Raasay Iron Mine: Where Enemies Became Friends, Laurence and Pamela Draper: Dingwall (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
English Heritage	1995	Manchester Mills: Understanding Listing, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£1	Industrial
Eveleigh, DJ	2000	Firegrates and Kitchen Ranges, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Forbes, I	1996	Whar a Candel will not Burn: The Story of Park Level Mine, Hephasistos Media: Tonbridge (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Ford, T, and Rieuwerts, JH	1970	Lead Mining in the Peak District, Peak Park Planning Board: Bakewell (paperback)	Fair	£4	Industrial
Gale, WKV	1981	Ironworking, Shire Publications Ltd: Princes Riseborough (paperback)	Fair	£3	Industrial
Gale, WKV	2002	Ironworking, Shire Publications Ltd: Princes Riseborough (paperback)	Like new	£4	Industrial
Gardner, L	1988	Dry Stone Walls, Shire Album 114, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£3	Industrial
Giuseppi, J	1966	The Bank of England: A history from its foundation in 1694, Evans Brother Limited: Kent (hardback)	Fair	£1	Industrial
Grant, D, and Hart, E	1975	Shepherds' Crooks and Walking Sticks, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Greenlane Archaeology	2009	The Barrow Steam Corn Mill, 1870-1972, Greenlane Archaeology: Ulverston (leaflet)	Fair	£1	Industrial
Harvie, C	1981	The Experience of Industrialization, The Open University: Milton Keynes (paperback)	Good	£3	Industrial
Hayes, G	2004	Coal Mining, Shire Publications Ltd: Princes Riseborough (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Hoffmann, M	1974	The Warp-Weighted Loom: Studies in the History and Technology of an Ancient Implement, Robin and Russ Handweavers: no location (paperback)	Good (spine faded)	£50	Industrial
Hudson, K	1967	Handbook for Industrial Archaeologists, John Baker: London, (hardback)	Fair	£3	Industrial
Hudson, K	1968	Industrial Archaeology of Southern England, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (paperback)	Good	£10	Industrial
Hudson, K	1976	The Archaeology of Industry, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Hudson, K	1979	World Industrial Archaeology, New Studies in Archaeology, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial

Hudson, K	1983	The Archaeology of the Consumer Society: The Second Industrial Revolution in Britain, Heineman: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Industrial
Hudson, K	1984	Industrial History from the Air, Cambridge University Press: Over Wallop (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Industrial
Hughes, GB	nd	English and Scottish Earthenware 1660-1860, Abbey Fine Arts: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Industrial Past [various]	1980	Industrial Past: The Industries, Crafts & People of Yesteryear, (paperback)	Good	£3	Industrial
International Labour Office	1989	Fuelwood and charcoal preparation: an illustrated training manual on simple tools and techniques for small-scale enterprises, International Labour Office: Geneva (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Kelley, DW	2002	Charcoal and Charcoal Burning, Shire Publications Ltd: Haverfordwest (paperback)	Like new	£4	Industrial
Mandelstam, J, and McQuillen, K	1973	Biochemistry of Bacterial Growth, 2 nd edn, Blackwell Scientific Publications: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£3	Industrial
Marsh, MA	1998	Benedetto Pistrucci: Principal Engraver & Chief Medallist of The Royal Mint 1783-1855, Michael A. Marsh: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Minchinton, W	1984	A Guide to Industrial Archaeology Sites in Britain, Granada Publishing: Chichester (paperback)	Fair	£3	Industrial
Naylor, P	1981	Discovering Lost Mines, Shire Publications Ltd: Haverfordwest (paperback)	Good	£2	Industrial
Nevell, M (ed)	2003	From Farmer to Factory Owner: Models, Methodology & Industrialisation – the Archaeology of the Industrial Revolution in North-West England, Archaeology North West 6, CAB North West: Manchester (paperback)	Good	£12	Industrial
Oxford Archaeology	2010	The Rock Triangle, Bury: The Archaeology of an Industrial Suburb, Oxford Archaeology: Oxford (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Industrial
Oxford Archaeology	2015	Greengate: The Archaeology of Salford's Historic Core, Oxford Archaeology: Oxford (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Industrial
Oxford Archaeology	2013	Uncovering the Estate, The Archaeology of Dunham Massey, Oxford Archaeology: Oxford (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Industrial
Oxford Archaeology	2012	An Industrial Art: The Archaeology of Calico Printing in the Irwell Valley, Oxford Archaeology: Oxford (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Industrial
Oxford Archaeology	2012	Slice Through Time: Greater Manchester's Historic Character Revealed, Oxford Archaeology: Oxford (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Industrial
Oxford Archaeology	2013	Coal, Cotton, and Chemicals: The Industrial Archaeology of Clayton, Oxford Archaeology: Oxford (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Industrial
Palmer, R (ed)	1974	Poverty Knock: a Picture of Industrial Life in the Nineteenth Century Through Songs, Ballads and Contemporary Accounts, Cambridge University Press: London (paperback)	Good	£10	Industrial
Quarry Bank Mill Trust	1986	Mill life at Styal, Willow Publishing: Altrincham (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Raistrick, A	1973	Industrial Archaeology, Paladin: St Albans (paperback)	Fair	£4	Industrial
Richards, AJ	1995	Slate Quarrying in Wales, Gwasg Carreg Gwalch: Gwynedd (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Rollinson, W	1998	Making Swill Baskets, Smith Settle: Otley (paperback)	Good	£6	Industrial
Routledge, R	1989	Discoveries and Inventions of the 19th Century, Bracken Books: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Industrial
					

Scottish Pottery Society	1999	Scottish Pottery: 20th Historical review 1999, Scottish Pottery Society: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Sewing Silks	nd	An Outline of the History of Silk and the Manufacture of Silk Sewing Threads, Sewing Silks: Greenford (leaflet)	Fair	£0.50	Industrial
Stanier, P	1988	Cornwall's Mining Heritage, Twelveheads Press: Truro (paperback)	Poor	£2	Industrial
Stratton, JM	1978	Agricultural Records A.D. 220-1977, John Baker: London (hardback)	Good	£15	Industrial
Taylor, N	2009	Memories of the Northumberland Coalfields, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Thornes, RCN	1981	West Yorkshire: "A Noble Scene of Industry" – the Development of the County 1500 to 1830, West Yorkshire Metropolitan County Council: Leeds (paperback	Good	£8	Industrial
Timmins, JG	1977	Handloom Weavers' Cottages in Central Lancashire, Centre for North-West Regional Studies: Lancaster (paperback)	Fair	£8	Industrial
Tordoff, PC	2007	When the Streets Were Lit by Gas, Philip C Tordoff: Cleckheaton (paperback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Toulson, S	1985	The Drovers, Shire Album 45, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
UK Nirex Ltd	1992	Sellafield Repository Project: A Rock Characterisation Facility Consultative Document, UK Nirex Ltd: Didcot (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Vialls, C	1974	Cast Iron, A & C Black: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Industrial
Vialls, C	1981	Your Book of Industrial Archaeology, Faber and Faber: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Industrial
Waghorn, M	1985	Brill Windmill: an explanation, Brill Society: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£1	Industrial
Watts, M	1983	Corn Milling, Shire Album 98, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Industrial
Westerfield, RB	1968	Middlemen in English Business particularly between 1660-1760, David and Charles: Devon (hardback) *previous owner's name in front*	Good	£5	Industrial
Williams, TI	1982	A short history of twentieth-century technology c.1900-c.1950, Oxford University Press: New York (hardback)	Good	£2	Industrial
Wilson, RMcN	1941	British Medicine, William Collins: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Industrial
Wright, GN	1992	Turnpike Roads, Shire Album 283, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough, (paperback)	Good	£4	Industrial
Young, GJ	1946	Elements of Mining, McGraw-Hill Book Company, Inc. London (hardback) *ink-stained dust jacket*	Good	£6	Industrial

Engineering/Mathematics

Author Year Title C	ondition	Price	Category
---------------------	----------	-------	----------

Bagrit, L, Cousins, F, Howard, RJF, Radcliffe, S, Harvey, RE, Vickers, AW, Wright, J, Carron, W	1965	Numerically Controlled Machine Tools: Report on a One-Day Conference at the Connaught Rooms, London, 25 February, 1965, Institute of Directors: London (hardback)	Fair	£2	Engineering/ Mathematics
British Association for the Advancement of Science	1967	Annual Meeting Leeds: Final Programme August 30 to September 6 1967, British Association for the Advancement of Science: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Engineering / Mathematics
British Standards Institution	1967	Specification for Dimensions for Throwaway Carbide Tips, Part 1. Single point tools, British Standards Institution: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Brown, EA	1970	The Use of Models in the Drawing Office, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Watford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Chapman, WAJ	1952	Senior Workshop Calculations, Edward Arnold & Co. : London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Engineering / Mathematics
Chapman, WAJ	1968	Workshop Technology, Part II, Edward Arnold: London (hardback)	Fair	£2	Engineering / Mathematics
Dickason, A	1963	The Geometry of Sheet Metal Work, The Pitman Press: Bath (hardback)	Fair	£10	Engineering / Mathematics
Dipple, RH	1956	Process Planning, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Douglas, JF	1967	Solution of Problems in Fluid Mechanics, Part 1, Pitman Paperbacks: Aberdeen (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Fisher, WE	1962	National Certificate Mathematics, Technical Science Series Volume II, Abbott & Marshall, English Universities Press: Bungay (hardback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Gage, WL	1970	Outline of Value Analysis, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Watford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Godfrey, C, and Siddons, AW	1971	Four-Figure Tables, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£3	Engineering / Mathematics
Hancox, DJ	1966	Basic Mathematics for Engineers, McGraw-Hill Publishing Company Limited: Maidenhead (paperback)	Fair	£2	Engineering / Mathematics
Hatton, MD	1965	Elementary Mathematics for Scientists and Engineers, Pergamon Press: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Engineering / Mathematics
Hepburn, HA	1965	Safety principles in machinery design, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Watford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Heritage, MG	1964	Basic Design of Epicyclic Transmissions, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Good	£1	Engineering / Mathematics

Hodgkinson, WL, and Barton, G	1969	Questions in Mechanical Engineering Workshop Technology, Book Three, The Machinery Publishing Co: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Engineering / Mathematics
Houghton, PS	1962	Materials for Engineering Production: Part One-Ferrous Materials, Volume Two, The Machinery Publishing Co: Aylesbury (hardback)	Fair	£4	Engineering / Mathematics
Institution of Civil Engineers	1982	Severn Barrage: Proceedings of a symposium organized by the Institution of Civil Engineers, held in London on 8-9 October 1981, Thomas Telford Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Engineering / Mathematics
Jones, RC	1967	Drop Forging Die Design, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Watford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Kreyszig, E	1968	Advanced Engineering Mathematics, Wiley International Edition: New York (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
₋angdale, NE	1969	Mechanical engineering Craft Practice and Theory, Part Two, Hutchinson Educational: Tiptree (hardback)	Fair	£5	Engineering / Mathematics
Martin, HR	1972	Fundamentals of Process Control, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Watford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
McCloy, D	1969	An Introduction to Fluidics, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Watford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Morley, A, and Hughes, E	1961	Principles of Electricity, Longmans: London (hardback)	Fair	£2	Engineering / Mathematics
National Union of Sheet Metal Workers, Coppersmiths Heating and Domestic	1970	Shop Card [for A Burgess]	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Norman, RG	1964	Techniques of Work Study, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Page, JS	1982	Estimator's Man-Hour Manual on Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilating, and Plumbing, Gulf Publishing Company: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Engineering / Mathematics
Palmer, J	1958	An Introduction to Press Tool Design, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Palmer, J	1967	An Introduction to Jig and Tool Design, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Pritchard, RT	1963	Workshop Process for Mechanical Engineering Technicians, Volume I, The English Universities Press: Liverpool (hardback)	Fair	£2	Engineering / Mathematics
Pryde, J	1953	Chambers's Seven-Figure Mathematical Tables, W & R Chambers: Bishopbriggs (hardback)	Fair	£1	Engineering /
,					Mathematics

Smith, AA	1959	Notes on Pipework Design, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Good	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Staines, HN	1966	An Introduction to ball & roller-bearings, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Good	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Stewart, DA	1966	Probability, Statistics and Reliability, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Storey, WH	1958	The Fundamentals of Jig Design, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Good	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Stott, TCF	1948	Fundamentals of Gearing, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Thomas, TH, and Hunt, R	1966	Applied Heat, Heinemann Educational Books: Bath (hardback)	Fair	£2	Engineering / Mathematics
Walker, JD	1962	Engineering Science, Volume II, The English Universities Press: Aylesbury (hardback)	Fair	£2	Engineering / Mathematics
Whiteley, F	1965	Gear Manufacture, Book 4, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Good	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Whiteley, F	1951	Gear Manufacture, Book I, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Good	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Whiteley, F	1972	Gear Manufacture, Book 5, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Whiteley, F	1965	Gear Manufacture, Book III, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Whiteley, F	1951	Gear Manufacture, Book II, the Draughtsmen's and Allied Technicians' Association: Perth (paperback)	Fair	£1	Engineering / Mathematics
Wilson, FW	1963	Numerical Control in Manufacturing, McGraw-Hill Book Company: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Engineering / Mathematics

Railway and Transport History

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Addy, B	1984	West Riding Engineman, Dalesman Books: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Adley, R	1983	The Call of Steam, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Railway and Transport History

Allen, CJ	1958	Railways of Britain, Thomas Nelson & Sons: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Railway and Transport History
Allen, GF	1982	The Illustrated History of Railways in Britain, Marshall Cavendish Books: London, (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Anon.	1983	S.S. Great Britain, Greywell Press: Farnborough (paperback)	Fair	£4	Railway and Transport History
Associated British Ports	nd	Associated British Ports, Associated British Ports: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Railway and Transport History
Awdry, W, and Cook, C (ed)	1980	A Guide to the Steam Railways of Great Britain, Pelham Books: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Bairstow, M	1995	Railways in the Lake District, Martin Bairstow: Halifax (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Ballard, RD	1988	Exploring the Titanic, Pyramid Books: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Railway and Transport History
Banks, JM	2001	The Prestige Series Ribble, Venture Publications: Glossop (paperback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Basnett, S	nd	Ferries of the Isle of Man: Past & Present, Ferry Publications (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Bowtell, HD	1989	Rails Through Lakeland: An Illustrated History of the Workington – Cockermouth Keswick – Penrith Railway 1847-1972, Silver Link Publishing Ltd: St Michael's on Wyre (hardback)	Good	£20	Railway and Transport History
Bradley, RP	1984	The Standard Steam Locomotive of British Railways, David and Charles: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Bradshaw's Guides	1961	Bradshaw's British Railways Official Guide Every Month and Hotel Directory from 1 st May Until 11 th June 1961, Bradshaw's Railway Guide & Hotel Directory: London (paperback)	Fair	£24	Railway and Transport History
Breakell, B	1991	Guideline to the North Yorkshire Moors Railway, North York Moors National Park in conjunction with the North Yorkshire Moors Railway: Darlington (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Railway and Transport History
Bremer, S	1989	Australia's Golden Era of Ships, Dreamweaver Books: Silverwater (New South Wales) (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Broughton, J, and Harris, N	1986	British Railways, Past and Present, No1 Cumbria, Silver Link Publishing: Carnforth (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Bucknall, R	1957	Boat Trains & Channel Packets: The English Short Sea Routes, Vincent Stuart Limited: Alva (hardback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Casserley, HC	1970	Railway History in Pictures: Wales and the Welsh Border Counties, David & Charles Limited: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good	£7	Railway and Transport History
Casserley, HC	1979	Welsh Railways in the Heyday of Steam, D Bradford Barton: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Catlow, R, and Collinge, T	1978	Over the Setts: East Lancashire Trams & Buses, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Clark, L	2003	On and Off the Rails: The life of a Westmorland Railwayman, Helm Press: Kendal (paperback)	Fair	£10	Railway and Transport History

Cumbrian Railways	1976 to 2008	Cumbrian Railways [Journal of the Cumbrian Railways Association]: No. 2 Autumn 1976; Volume 2 (9) January 1982; Volume 5 (3) April 1993; Volume 7 (3) August 2001; Volume 7 (4) October 2001; Volume 7 (5) February 2002; Volume 7 (8) October	Good	£1 each	Railway and Transport History
		2002; Volume 7 (9) February 2003; Volume 7 (10) May 2003; Volume 7 (11) August 2003; Volume 8 (5) February 2005; Volume 8 (6) May 2005; Volume 8 (11) August 2005; Volume 8 (12) October 2006; Volume 9 (1) February 2007; Volume 9 (2) May 2007; Volume 9 (3) August 2007; Volume 9 (4) October 2007; Volume 9 (5) February 2008; Volume 9 (7) August 2008.			
Dalton, TP	1985	Cambrian Companionship, Oxford Publishing Co.: Huddersfield (hardback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Danielson, R	1990	The isle of Man Steam Packet, Volume 2, second edition, Ferry Publications: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Railway and Transport History
Danielson, R	1987	The Isle of Man Steam Packet, Volume 1, Richard G. Danielson, Douglas (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Railway and Transport History
Danielson, R, and Hendy, J	1983	The Manxman Story, T. Stephenson & Sons Ltd.: Merseyside (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1.50	Railway and Transport History
Danielson, R, and Hendy, J	1983	Faithfully yours, Manxman, T. Stephenson & Sons Ltd.: Prescot (paperback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Davies, H	2001	The Eddie Stobart Story, Harper Collins: Glasgow (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Davies, P	1999	British Lorries of the 40s and 50s, Roundoak Publishing: Nynehead (hardback)	Good	£15	Railway and Transport History
Davies, WJK	1974	The Bedside Ratty, Turner & Earnshaw Ltd.: Burnley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£2	Railway and Transport History
Dunn, JM	1966	Reflections on a Railway Career LNWR to BR, Ian Allan: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Railway and Transport History
Edwards, D, and Pilgram, R	1985	Metro Memories: A Pictorial History of Metro-Land, Baton Transport: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
French, N	1995	Ormonde to Oriana: Orient Line to Australia and Beyond A purser remembers, Navigator Books: Ringwood (paperback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Garratt, C, and Wade-Matthews, M	2001	Locomotives: A Complete History of the World's Greatest Locomotives and Fabulous Train Journeys, S Webb and Son: Menai Bridge (paperback)	Fair	£3	Railway and Transport History
Garvey, J	1982	A Guide to the Transport Museums of Great Britain, Pelham Books Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Gibbs, K	1986	Swindon Works: Apprentice in Steam; Reminiscences as Office Boy and Apprentice at Swindon Railway Works 1944-1951, Oxford Publishing Co.: Guildford (hardback)	Good	£7	Railway and Transport History
Gilpin, LR	2008	The Ulverstone and Lancaster Railway: The challenge of Morecambe Bay, Cumbrian Railways Association: Pinner (paperback)	Good	£15	Railway and Transport History

Gladwin, DD	1976	Victorian and Edwardian Canals from old photographs, B. T. Batsford: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Gregson, B	2012	The Lancashire and Yorkshire Railway around Preston: A history of the east and west Lancashire sections including Lostock Hall, Atkinson Publications Limited: Preston (paperback)	Good	£25	Railway and Transport History
Hadfield, C	1973	Introducing Inland waterways, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
Hammond, A	1993	S & D Memories, Millstream Books: Bath (hardback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Healy, JMC	1987	Great Central Memories, Baton Transport: Cornwall (hardback)	Fair	£10	Railway and Transport History
Henderson, R	2006	Famous Fleets Volume 10: The Auxiliary Fire Service, Trans-Pennine Publishing Ltd: Appleby-in-Westmorland (paperback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Hesketh, P	1995	Trams in the North West, Ian Allan Publishing: Surrey (hardback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Hool, J, and Nutter, K	2003	Damned Un-English Machines: A History of Barrow-Built Submarines, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£7	Railway and Transport History
Howarth, D	1974	Sovereign of the Seas: The story of British Sea Power, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Hutton, J	2004	The Rhymney Railway Volume 2 Branch Lines in the Valleys, Silver Link Publishing: Great Addington (paperback)	Fair	£5	Railway and Transport History
Jenkinson, D, and Whitehouse, P	1988	Eric Treacy's LMS, Guild Publishing: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Railway and Transport History
Joy, D	1975	Railways in Lancashire: A Pictorial History, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£4	Railway and Transport History
Kaye, D	1972	Buses and Trolleybuses Before 1919, Blandford Press: London (hardback) [note to previous owner on inside page covered by two sticky labels]	Fair	£5	Railway and Transport History
Kichenside, GM	1964	Railway Carriages 1839-1939, Ian Allan: Chichester (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Kirkman, R, and van Zeller, P	1993	Isle of Man Railways: A Celebration, Raven Books: Guildford (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
Knowles, A	2001	The Bluebird Years: Donald Campbell and the Pursuit of Speed, Sigma Leisure: Wilmslow (paperback)	Good	£	
Lakeside Railway Magazine, The	1970	The Iron Horse, The Lakeside Railway Magazine, Volume 2, No. 8, Autumn 1970 (paperback)	Good	£1.50	Railway and Transport History
Linklater, E	1974	The Voyage of the challenger, Cardinal: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Lockett, A	1995	The Man Wants His Boat: Stories of Barrow Shipyard, ALAN LOCKETT: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History

Lush, R, and Holt,	1976	Worth Valley Railway Stockbook, The Keighley & Worth Valley Railway Preservation Society: Keighley (paperback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
Markland, J	1997	Scenes from the past: 31, Bolton Engineman, Foxline (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Markland, J	2004	Scenes from the past: 47, Bolton Engineman A last look back, Foxline (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Marsden, CJ	1990	Life & Times Series BREL, Haynes Publishing Group: Sparkford (hardback, no dust jacket)	Fair	£6	Railway and Transport History
Marshall, J	2011	The Cromford & High Peak Railway, Martin Bairstow: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
McDowell, W	1950	The Shape of Ships, Hutchinson & Co: London (hardback)	Fair	£4	Railway and Transport History
McGinn, K	2009	Last of the puffermen: The real world of Para Handy, Neil Wilson Publishing Ltd: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
McLoughlin, B	2006	1971 Blackpool: Trams & Recollections, Silver Link Publishing Ltd: Kettering (paperback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
McLoughlin, B	1996	Blackpool and the Fylde: 150 years of railways around Britain's premier resort, Silver Link Publishing Ltd: Peterborough (paperback)	Good	£8	Railway and Transport History
McKnight, H	1988	The Shell Book of Inland Waterways, David & Charles: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Railway and Transport History
Meskell, N	2005	Blackpool Trams Pictorial No.3, Train Crazy Publications: Blackpool (paperback)	Good	£8	Railway and Transport History
Messenger, MJ	1974	More British Narrow Gauge Steam: A Second Pictorial Survey, D. Bradford Barton: East Kilbride (hardback)	Good	£8	Railway and Transport History
Montagu, Lord, of Beaulieu	1987	A Celebration in Pictures: The British Motorist, Queen Anne Press: London (hardback)	Fair / some tape inside	£2	Railway and Transport History
Morel, J	1983	Pullman, David & Charles: Trowbridge (hardback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
Morrison, B	1978	Scottish Steam Album, Oxford Publishing Co: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Morrison, G	1984	Diesels on the Regions: London and Midland Region, Oxford Publishing Company: Poole, (hardback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Nash, GC	1946	The LMS at War, The London Midland and Scottish Railway: Norwich (hardback)	Fair	£6	Railway and Transport History
Nock, OS	1976	British Steam Locomotives in Colour, Blandford Press: Poole (hardback – missing dust jacket)	Fair	£3	Railway and Transport History
Nock, OS	1982	On Steam: British Standard Gauge Railways Rescued from Extinction, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good/fair – no DJ	£8/£6	Railway and Transport History
Nock, OS, and Cross, D	1982	Main Lines Across the Border, Ian Allan: London, (hardback)	Fair	£10	Railway and Transport History

Norman, KJ	1994	The Furness Railway, Railway Heritage, Silver Link Publishing Ltd: Wadenhoe (paperback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Owen, DE	1979	Cheshire Waterways, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£3	Railway and Transport History
Paget-Tomlinson, EW	1980	The Complete book of canal & river navigation, Waine Research: Albrighton (hardback)	Good	£30	Railway and Transport History
Palmer, S	1995	A nostalgic look at Blackpool Trams 1950-1966, Silver Link Publishing Ltd: Peterborough (paperback)	Good	£12	Railway and Transport History
Pearson, K	1992	One Hundred Years of the Manx Electric Railway, Leading Edge Press & Publishing: Worcester (paperback)	Fair	£10	Railway and Transport History
Pearson, M	1992	Pearson's Railway Rides: The Cumbrian Coast, J.M. Pearson and Son: Cornwall (paperback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
Poole, J	1975	Narrow Boat Venture, Thornhill Press: Gloucester (paperback)	Good	£8	Railway and Transport History
Portsmouth Historic Dockyard	2007	Souvenir Guide: Discover 800 years of the Royal Navy, Portsmouth Historic Dockyard: Portsmouth (paperback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Postlethwaite, H	2007	Bolton Corporation Transport, Number 13 in the Super Prestige Collection of Transport History Albums from Venture Publications Ltd (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Quinn, T	2008	Memories of Steam: Reliving the Golden Age of Britain's Railways, David & Charles: Cincinnati (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Radford, B	1983	Midland Line Memories, Midas Books: Tunbridge Wells, (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Ransom, PJG	1979	The Archaeology of Canals, World's Work Ltd: Tadworth (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Ransom, PJG	1981	The Archaeology of Railways, World's Work: Over Wallop (paperback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Ransome-Wallis, P	1993	The Last Steam Locomotives of British Railways, Magna Books: Leicester (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Riley, M	2018	Aspatria Carriage Builders 1850-1911: A Cumberland Carriage-Maker's Book of Designs, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback)	NEW!	£15	Railway and Transport History
Robins, C	2010	You can't take the steam out of me (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Rogers, HC	1985	Steam from Waterloo, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Russell, TH	1917	Motor Boats, Hydroplanes, Hydroaeroplanes, Charles C. Thompson Co.: Chicago (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Rutland, J	1978	All Colour World of Ships, Octopus Books: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Railway and Transport History
Sackett, T	1996	Canals and Inland Waterways, The Francis Frith Collection: Bimport (paperback)	Fair	£5	Railway and Transport History

Seddon, B, Taylor, J, and Chase, D	2000	It's been a lot fun. The Ravenglass & Eskdale Railway Preservation Society 1960-2000 (paperback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Shea, M	1981	Maritime England: The Nation's Heritage, Country Life Books: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History
Shepherd, J	1994	The Life and Times of the Steam Packet, Ferry Publications: Kilgetty (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Simpson, B	2007	Memories of Bolton's Railways, Lamplight Publications: Witney (paperback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Taylor, S	2005	Scenes from the past: 26 (part five) Journeys by Excursion train from East Lancashire: Kirkham to Poulton, Blackpool (north) and Fleetwood for the Isle of Man, Foxline (paperback)	Good	£20	Railway and Transport History
Taylor, S	nd	Scenes from the past: 46 (part one) Blackburn's Railways in the 1950s and 60s, Foxline (paperback)	Good	£12	Railway and Transport History
Tramway Museum Society, The	nd	The National tramway Museum (paperback)	Fair	£2	Railway and Transport History
Transport Planning Associates	1992	Trans-Pennine Study: Strategy Report, Transport Planning Associates: Warrington (paperback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Ware, ME	1990	History in Camera Canals and Waterways, Shire Publications Limited: Aylesbury (paperback)	Good	£3	Railway and Transport History
Welbourn, N	1997	Lost Lines: North Eastern, Ian Allan Publishing: Shepperton (paperback)	Good	£10	Railway and Transport History
Welbourn, N	2000	Lost Lines: LMR, Ian Allan Publishing: Shepperton (paperback)	Poor	£3	Railway and Transport History
Welbourn, N	2000	Lost Lines: British Narrow Gauge, Ian Allan Publishing: Shepperton (paperback)	Fair	£8	Railway and Transport History
Welbourn, N	2001	Lost Lines: Scotland, Ian Allan Publishing: Shepperton (paperback)	Good	£6.50	Railway and Transport History
Welbourn, N	2003	Lost Lines: London, Ian Allan Publishing: Shepperton (paperback)	Fair	£4	Railway and Transport History
Westwood, J	1989	British Steam: The Classic Years, Bison Books Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Railway and Transport History
Wigg, J	1996	Bon Voyage! Travel posters of the Edwardian Era, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£10	Railway and Transport History
Wolmar, C	2007	Fire & Steam: A new history of the Railways in Britain, Atlantic Books: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Railway and Transport History

20th Century (inc. WWI and WWII

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Addison, P, and Crang, JA	2010	Listening to Britain: Home Intelligence Reports on Britain's Finest Hour-May to September 1940, The Bodley Head: London (hardback)	Good	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	1995	D-Day, The Climactic Battle of World War II, Touchstone: New York (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	2001	Band of Brothers, Pocket Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	2002	D-Day, Pocket books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	2002	Citizen Soldiers, Pocket books: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	2002	Wild Blue, Pocket books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	2003	Pegasus Bridge, Pocket books: London (paperback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ambrose, SE	2004	The Victors, Pocket books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Anon.	1943	His Majesty's Minesweepers, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Arthur, M	2005	Lost Voices of the Royal Navy: vivid eyewitness accounts of life in the Royal Navy from 1914 to 1945, Hodder and Stoughton: Chatham (paperback)	Good	£2.50	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Arthur, M	2003	Forgotten Voices of the Great War, Ebury Press: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Balderson, E, and Goodlad, D	1991	Backstairs Life in a Country House, Clio Press: Oxford [large print edition] (hardback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Beckett, A	2009	When the lights went out, Faber and Faber Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£15	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Beevor, A	1999	Stalingrad, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Beevor, A	2014	D-Day: The Battle for Normandy, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Boscawen, R	2001	Armoured Guardsmen: A war diary June 1944-April 1945, Leo Cooper: Barnsley (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)

British Council of Churches	1946	The Era of Atomic Power: Report of a Commission Appointed by the British Council of Churches, S.C.M. Press Ltd: London (paperback)	Fair – cover damaged	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Bryant, A	1957	The turn of the Tide 1939-1943: Based on the War Diaries of Field Marshall Viscount Alanbrooke, Collins: London (hardback)	Fair – DJ torn	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Callil, C	2006	Bad Faith: A Forgotten History of Family & Fatherland, Random House: Poessneck (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Catterall, P (ed)	1990	Contemporary Britain: An annual Review, Basil Blackwell Ltd: Cornwall (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Churchill, WS	1949- 1954	The Second World War Vols I-VI, Cassell & Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Fair (dust jackets scuffed and damaged)	£60 for full set	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Cobb, M	2010	The Resistance: The French Fight Against the Nazis, Pocket Books: Reading (paperback)	Fair	£7	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Cornwell, J	1989	A Thief in the Night: The Death of Pope John Paul I, Penguin Group: Bungay (hardback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Delaforce, P	2000	Monty's Highlanders: 51 st Highland Division in World War Two, Tom Donovan Publishing Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Delaforce, P	2002	Monty's Iron Sides, Sutton Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Delaforce, P	2002	The Black Bull: From Normandy to the Baltic with the 11 th Division, Sutton Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Delaforce, P	2000	Marching to the sound of gunfire: North West Europe 1944-5, Chancellor Press: London (hardback)	Good	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Edsel, RM	2014	Saving Italy: The Race to Rescue a Nation's Treasures from the Nazis, WW Norton and Company: London (paperback)	Fair	£7	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ellis, J	1985	Cassino: The Hollow Victory, Sphere Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ellis, J	1980	The fighting man in World War II: The sharp end of War, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£6	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Emmerson, C	2013	1913: The World Before the Great War, The Bodley Head: London (hardback)	Good	£6	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Evans, MM	2002	1918: The Year of Victories, Arcturus Publishing: Leicester (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ford, R	2004	Fire from the Forest: The SAS brigade in France, 1944, Cassell Military Paperbacks: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Fraser, D	2002	And we shall shock them: The British Army in the Second World War, Cassell Military Paperbacks: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)

Gill, A	1995	An Honourable Defeat: The Fight Against National Socialism in Germany 1933-45, Mandarin Paperbacks: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Hamilton, N	1994	Monty: The Battles of Field Marshal Bernard Montgomery, Hodder & Stoughton: London (hardback)	Good	£10	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Harding, T	2014	Hanns and Rudolf: The German Jew and the Hunt for the Kommandant of Auschwitz, Windmill Books: Croydon (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Hastings, M	1984	Overlord: D-Day and the Battle for Normandy 1944, Book club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Hastings, M	2011	All Hell Let Loose: The World at War 1939-1945, Harper Press: London (hardback)	Like new	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Henig, RM	2000	A Monk and Two Peas: The Story of Gregor Mendel and the Discovery of Genetics, Phoenix: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Hillary, R	1943	The Last Enemy, Macmillan & Co: Edinburgh (hardback)	Fair	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Holland, J	2008	Italy's Sorrow: A year of War, 1944-45, Harper Press: London (hardback)	Good	£6	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Horn, P	2001	Life Below Stairs in the 20th Century, Sutton: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£6	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Horrocks, B	1978	Corps Commander, Sidgwick & Jackson: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Jarman, TL	1961	The Rise and Fall of Nazi Germany, Signet: New York (paperback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Keane, F	1999	Letters Home, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & WWII)
Kershaw, A	2003	The Bedford Boys: One Small Town's D-Day Sacrifice, Simon & Schuster: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Kershaw, I	2009	Hitler, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£9	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Legg, R	2000	Wartime Dorset: The Complete History, Dorset Publishing Co: Wincanton (hardback)	Good	£15	,
Lewis, JE (ed)	1994	Eye-witness D-Day: The story of the battle by those who were there, Robinson Publishing Ltd: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Lucas, L	1993	Malta: The thorn in Rommel's Side: Six months that turned the war, Penguin books: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Lyman, R	2014	Into the Jaws of Death: The true story of the legendary raid on Saint-Nazaire, Quercus Editions: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
MacDonogh, G	2008	After the Reich: From the Liberation of Vienna to the Berlin Airlift, John Murray: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Macintyre, B	2014	A Spy Among Friends: Kim Philby and the Great Betrayal, Bloomsbury Publishing: Croydon (paperback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)

Macksey, K	1979	Rommel: Battles and Campaigns, Book Club Associates (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Mains, T	1973	The Retreat from Burma, W. Foulsham & Co. Ltd: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Marr, A	2008	A History of Modern Britain, Macmillan: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Marwick, A, and Simpson, W	2007	Secondary Sources: AA312: Total War and Social Change: Europe 1914-1955, The open University: Milton Keynes (paperback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Marwick, A, Waites, B, Lentin, A, Mombauer, A, Purdue, B, Pittaway, M, and Emsley, C	2007	Secondary Sources: AA312: Retrospect: War and Change in Europe 1914-1955, The open University: Milton Keynes (paperback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Messenger, C	1995	The Century of Warfare: Worldwide Conflict from 1900 to the present day, BCA (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Mowat, CL	1971	Great Britain since 1914, Cornell University Press (hardback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Neillands, R, and de Normann, R	2001	D-Day 1944: Voices from Normandy, Cassell: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Patch, H, and Van Emden, R	2008	The Last Fighting Tommy, Bloomsbury Publishing: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Perrett, B	2000	Against all odds! Cassell Military Paperbacks: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Poyer, J	1985	A time of war: Volume II, come evil days, Sphere Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Rees, R	1993	We Were there in the 1930s, Heinemanne: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Robbins, DL	1999	War of the Rats: The novel of Stalingrad, Orion Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Robson, W	1978	20 th -century Britain, Oxford University Press: Oxford (paperback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Rohmer, R	1981	Patton's Gap: An account of the Battle of Normandy 1944, Arms and Armour Press: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ross, RB	1918	The Fifty-First in France, Hodder and Stoughton: London (hardback)	Fair	£12	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Rossiter, M	2007	Ark Royal: The Life, Death and Rediscovery of the Legendary Second World War Aircraft Carrier, Corgi Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Ryback, TW	2009	Hitler's Private Library: The books that shaped his life The Bodley Head: London (hardback)	Good	£8	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)

Salisbury, HE	1969	The 900 Days: The Siege of Leningrad, Pan Books: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Salisbury, HE	2000	The 900 Days: The Siege of Leningrad, Pan Books: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Sebag- Montefiore, H	2007	Dunkirk: Fight to the Last Man, Penguin Group: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Seddon, E	1966	Modern Economic History, Macdonald & Evans: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Seth, R	1965	Operation Barbarossa: The Battle for Moscow, World Distributors: London (paperback)	Good	£2	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Sherrin, N	2008	Final Curtains: Top-Drawer Memorial Services 1993-2007, Oldie Publications: London (paperback)	Good	£1	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Stern, RC	2003	Battle Beneath the Waves: U-Boats at War, Castle Books: Edison (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Stoker, S (ed)	2011	Adventures of the Hebe: Sailing on Britain's Canals Between the Wars, Amberley Publishing: Stroud	Good	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Taylor, AJP	1992	English History 1914-1945, Oxford University Press: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
The Naval and Military Press	1998	Soldiers Died in the Great War 1914-19: A Complete and Searchable Digital Database [EX-LIBRARY] CD-ROM	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Thompson, WH	1951	I was Churchill's Shadow, Christopher Johnson: London (hardback)	Good	£15	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Toland, J	1980	No Man's Land, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Townshend, C	2006	Easter 1916: The Irish Rebellion, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Poor – water damage	£5	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Turnbull, P	1979	Battle of the Box, Ian Allan Ltd: Surrey (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£1	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Urbach, K	2015	Go Betweens for Hitler, Oxford University Press (hardback)	Good	£15	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Urban, M	2014	The Tank War, Abacus: London (paperback)	Good	£3	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Westall, R	1995	Children of the Blitz: Memories of a Wartime Childhood, Macmillan Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
White, DF	2006	Bitter Ocean: The Dramatic Story of the Battle of the Atlantic, 1939-1945, Headline Book Publishing: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Whiting, C	1983	Siegfried: The Nazis' Last Stand, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)

Whiting, C	1984	First Blood: The battle of the Kasserine Pass, 1943, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	20 th century (inc. WWI & II)
Anon.	1995	War Diary 1939-1945: The story of World War II in the words of those who lived through it,	Good	£3	Modern warfare
		Marshall Cavendish Books: London (hardback)			

Modern Warefare

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Bauer, E	1979	The History of World War II, Orbis Publishing: London (hardback) [oversized]	Fair	£2	Modern warfare
Bolger, DP	1988	Americans at War: 1975-1986 An Era of Violent Peace, Presidio Press: Novato, CA (paperback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Braithwaite, B, Walsh, N, and Davies, G	1987	The Home Front: The best of good housekeeping 1939 – 1945, Ebury Press: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Chandler, DG	1991	Great Battles of the British Army as commemorated in the Sandhurst Companies, Guild Publishing: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Chant, C	2005	Submarine Warfare Today: The World's Deadliest Underwater Weapon Systems, Silverdale Books: Wigston (hardback)	Fair	£5	Modern warfare
Cockburn, P	2015	The Rise of Islamic State: ISIS and the New Sunni Revolution, Verso: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Creasy, E	1996	The Fifteen Decisive Battles of the World: From Marathon to Waterloo, Oracle Publishing Ltd.: Royston (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
De la Billière, P	2004	Supreme Courage: Heroic Stories from 150 years of The Victoria Cross, Little, Brown: London (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£5	Modern warfare
Delve, K	1994	D-Day The Air Battle, Arms and Armour Press: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Modern warfare
Eastwood, S, Gray, C, and Green, A	1994	When Dragons Flew: An illustrated history of the 1 st Battalion The Border Regiment 1939-45, Silver Link Publishing Ltd: Wadenhoe (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£10	Modern warfare
Edgerton, RB	2002	Africa's Armies: From Honour to Infamy: A history from 1791 to the present, Westview Press: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£6	Modern warfare
Eshel, D	1993	Daring to Win: Special Forces at War, BCA: London (hardback)	Good – faded spine	£3	Modern warfare
Falls, C (ed)	1969	Great Military Battles, Spring Books: London (hardback) [oversized]	Poor	£2	Modern warfare
Foreign Office	2007	Instructions to British Servicemen in Germany 1944, Foreign Office: London (hardback	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Fox, R	1992	Eyewitness Falklands: A personal account of the Falklands Campaign, Mandarin Paperbacks: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£0.50	Modern warfare

Gardiner, J	1993	Pictures from the past: The People's War, The Promotional Reprint Co Ltd: Devizes (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Gunston, B	1982	Aircraft of World War 2: 600 Full-colour illustrations, Octopus Books Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Hammerton, JA (ed)	1916 – 1917	The War Illustrated: A pictorial record on the conflict of the nations, volume 5, The Amalgamated Press Ltd.: London (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£15	Modern warfare
Hastings, M	2000	The Korean War, Pan Books: Kent (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Hogg, I	1977	The Tank Story, Phoebus Publishing Company: London (hardback)	Good – no DJ	£3	Modern warfare
Hogg, IV	1983	The Illustrated History of Firearms: Military and Civil Firearms from the Beginning to the Present Day, New Burlington Books: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Isemonger, PL, and Scott, C	1998	The Fighting Man: The Soldier at war from the age of Napoleon to the Second World War, Sutton Publishing: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£5	Modern warfare
Kaplan, P	2001	Fly Navy: Naval Aviators and Carrier Aviation – A History, Aurum Press: Singapore (hardback)	Good	£6	Modern warfare
Longmate, N	2016	The Real Dad's Army, Amberley Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Macy, E	2008	Apache, Harper Press: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Modern warfare
Matanle, I	1989	World War II, Colour Library Books Ltd: Surrey (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Moore, J (ed)	1985	Jane's Naval Review, Jane's Publishing Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£1	Modern warfare
Page, L	2006	Lions, Donkeys and Dinosaurs: Waste and blundering in the Armed Forces, William Heinemann: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Polmar, N	1991	CNN War in the Gulf, Maxwell Macmillan International Book: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Price, A	1991	Spitfire: A complete fighting history, The Promotional Reprint Company Limited: Leicester (hardback)	Good	£5	Modern warfare
Ridgway, MB	1967	The Korean War, Da Capo Press: New York (paperback) [reprint]	Good	£5	Modern warfare
Roberts, J (ed)	1995	Warship 1995, Conway Maritime Press: Frome (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£20	Modern warfare
Robinson, A (ed)	1984	Weapons of the Vietnam War, Bison Books Corp.: Greenwich (hardback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Schulze, KE	2008	The Arab-Israeli Conflict, second edition, Pearson Education Limited: Harlow (paperback) ['From Danny…' on front page]	Very good	£4	Modern warfare
Seth-Smith, M	1979	The Horse in War, New English Library: Rome (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Snow, P, and Snow, D	2008	20 th Century Battlefields, BBC Books: Reading (paperback)	Good	£3	Modern warfare
Thornton, WM	1997	Submarine Insignia & submarine Services of the World, Leo Cooper: Singapore (hardback)	Like new	£10	Modern warfare
Urquhart, F	1957	Men at War: The Best War Stories of All Time, Arco Publications: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Modern warfare
Van der Bijl, N	2014	Nine Battles to Stanley, Pen & Sword Military: Barnsley (paperback)	Good	£5	Modern warfare
White, R	2011	Storm Front, Bantam Press: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Modern warfare
Wilkinson, R (ed)	2009	Famous Aircraft – Combat planes in World War Two, Wharncliffe History Magazines: Barnsley (magazine)	Good	£2	Modern warfare

Art

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	1957	Maestri del Colore: Giotto in Assisi, Instituto Italiano D'Arti Grafiche: Bergamo (paperback)	Fair	£6	Art
Anon.	1957	Maestri del Colore: Toulouse-Lautrec, Instituto Italiano D'Arti Grafiche: Bergamo (paperback)	Fair	£6	Art
Anon.	(1961)	Epstein: Edinburgh Festival Society Memorial Exhibition, Edinburgh Festival Society:	Good	£5	Art
		Edinburgh (paperback)			
Anon.	1968	Boudin to Picasso: Masterpieces from Kelvingrove, David J. Clark Ltd: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£5	Art
Anon.	1980	The Vaughan Bequest of Turner Watercolours, The National Gallery of Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2.50	Art
Ashton, L	1926	Samplers, The Medici Society: Plymouth (hardback)	Fair	£20	Art
Balchin, J	2004	Decorative Initials, Search Press Limited (paperback)	Good	£3	Art
Balchin, J	2004	Art Nouveau Designs, Search Press Limited (paperback)	Good	£5	Art
Buchberg, K,	2014	Henri Matisse: The Cut-outs, Tate Publishing: London (paperback)	Good	£30	Art
Cullinan, N,					
Hauptman, J,					
Serota, N (eds)					
Chaney, E	2018	Tiny Voyages of Discovery, Artspace: Ulverston (paperback)	NEW!	£8	Art
Chaney, E	2018	Tiny Voyages of Discovery, Artspace: Ulverston (hardback)	NEW!	£18	Art
Clarke, M, and	2003	Monet: The Seine and the Sea, National Galleries of Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£5	Art
Thomson, R					
Cogniat, R	1975	Pissarro, Bonfini Press: Naefels (hardback)	Good	£4	Art
Courthion, P	nd	Gauguin (1848-1903: Second Collection), Faber and Faber	Good	£5	Art
Culpeper, N	1981	Culpeper's Complete Herbal, and English Physician, Harvey Sales: Bath (hardback)	Fair	£2	Art
Davenport, C	1900	Cameos, Seeley and Co.: London (paperback)	Poor	£10	Art
Davis, C	2004	Celtic Designs, Search Press Limited (paperback)	Good	£3	Art
Davis, JI	1958	Libellus de Natura Animalium: A fifteenth century Bestiary, WM. Dawson & Sons: Frome (hardback)	Fair	£12	Art
Errington, L	1985	Tribute to Wilkie, The National Galleries of Scotland: Broxburn (paperback)	Good	£6	Art
Glazier, R	1926	A Manual of Historic Ornament, Aberdeen University Press: Aberdeen (hardback)	Fair	£8	Art
Goldscheider, L,	1970	Rodin Sculptures, Phaidon: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Art
Schneider- Lengyel, I and Story, S					

Hill, D	1984	In Turner's Footsteps: Through the Hills and Dales of Northern England, John Murray: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Art
Hill, E	2004	Victorian Designs, Search Press Limited (paperback)	Good	£3	Art
Hoekstra, H (ed)	1980	Die Rembrandt-Bibel, Hänssler Verlag: Stuttgart (hardback)	Good	£10	Art
Holloway, J, and Errington, L	1978	The Discovery of Scotland, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Glasgow (paperback)	Fair	£10	Art
Janson, HW, and Janson, DJ	1961	The Picture History of Painting: From Cave Painting to Modern Times, Thames and Hudon: London (hardback)	Fair – spine damaged	£3	Art
Le Fanu Hughes, P	2002	Histoy & Techniques of the Great Masters: Bruegel, Eagle Editions Ltd: Royston (paperback)	Good	£2	Art
Levey, M	1994	From Giotto to Cezanne: A concise history of painting, Thames & Hudson: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Art
Macmillan, D	1986	Painting in Scotland in the Golden Age, Phaidon Press: Oxford (hardback)	Good – dedication in front	£5	Art
Meehan, A	1993	Celtic Design: Knotwork: The Secret Method of the Scribes, Thames and Hudson: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Art
Meehan, A	1993	Celtic Design: illuminated letters, Thames and Hudson: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Art
Münz, L, and Haak, B	nd	Rembrandt, Harry N. Abrams Inc: Newyork (hardback)	Good	£8	Art
Nannen, H	nd	Welt Ausstellung der Photographie, GmbH: Hamburg (paperback)	Good	£10	Art
Ponsonby, R, and Cooper, D	1956	Edinburgh International Festival 1956 Catalogue: G Braque. The Royal Scottish Academy: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£8	Art
Reich, H	1959	Children, Cassell: London (hardback)	Fair – spine damaged	£12	Art
Reich, H and Roth, E	1961	Das Kind und Sien Vater, Hanns Reich Verlad: Munich (hardback with sleve)	Good – sleve worn	£12	Art
Robinson, M	1963	Franz Marc Paintings, Methuen: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Art
Röthel, HK	1960	The Blue Rider Group: An Exhibition Sponsored by the Edinburgh Festival Society and Arranged Jointly with the Royal Scottish Academy and the Arts Council of Great Britain, The Royal Scottish Academy: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£8	Art
Sandberg, C	1955	The Family of Man, Museum of Modern Art: New York (paperback)	Fair	£8	Art
Schama, S	1999	Rembrandt's Eyes, Penguin Group: London (paperback)	Good	£12	Art
Schapiro, M	1952	Vincent Van Gogh, Harry N. Abrams: New York (paperback)	Fair – cover worn	£5	Art
Schmalenbach, F	1968	Oskar Kokoschka, George Allen and Unwin Ltd: London (hardback)	Good -dust jacket worn	£5	Art
Schmitz, H	1923	Deutsche Möbel des Barock und Rokoko, Julius Hoffmann: Stuttgart (hardback) [German text]	Good	£40	Art

Schwartz, G	1977	Rembrandt: Alle Etsen van Rembrandt/Afgebeeld op Ware Grootte, De Haan: Haarlem (hardback in slip case)	Good	£15	Art
Spurling, H	1998	The Unknown Matisse: a life of Henri Matisse, volume one 1869-1908, Hamish Hamilton: London	Good	£12 (£20 for pair)	Art
Spurling, H	2005	Matisse the Master: a life of Henri Matisse, volume two the conquest of colour 1909-1954, Hamish Hamilton: London	Good	£12 (£20 for pair)	Art
Sugana, GM	1972	Das Gemalte Gesamtwerk von Gaugin, Kunstkreis Luzern: Zürich (hardback)	Good	£15	Art
Verlag, G and Verlag, J	1968	2. Welt Auststellung der Photographie, GmbH & Co: Hamburg (paperback)	Fair	£8	Art
Waagenaar, S	1958	Children of the World: A Photo Book, A. W. Bruna & Son: Utrecht (paperback)	Poor – all plates loose	£3	Art
Warrell, I	1997	Turner on the Loire, Tate Gallery: London (paperback)	Fair	£20	Art
Waterfield, H, and King, JCH	2009	Provenance: Twelve Collectors of Ethnographic Art England 1760-1990, Paul Holberton Publishers: Hong Kong (paperback)	Good	£20	Art
Wilenski, RH	nd	Degas (1834-1917), Faber and Faber: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Art
Williams, JL	2001	Rembrandt's Women, National Gallery of Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£12	Art
Witzling, MR	1991	Mary Cassat: A Private World, Universe: New York (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Art

Architecture

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Alcock, NW, Barley, MW, Dixon, PW, and Meeson, RA	2010	Recording Timber-framed Buildings: an illustrated glossary, Council for British Archaeology: Barkisland (paperback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Alcock, S (ed)	1991	Historic Houses, Castles & Gardens Open to the Public, British Leisure Publications: East Grinstead (paperback)	Good	£2	Architecture
Allsopp, B, and Clark, U	1969	Historic Architecture of Northumberland, Oriel Press Limited: Newcastle upon Tyne (hardback)	Good	£3	Architecture
Anon.	1859	Some Account of Domestic architecture in England, from Richard II. To Henry VIII., John Henry and James Parker: London (hardback)	Fair	£30	Architecture

Architectural Preservation	1982	Architectural Preservation, Vol. 1 No. 3 (paperback)	Good	£2	Architecture
Barnes, R	2004	The Obelisk: A Monumental Feature in Britain, Frontier Publishing: Kirstead (hardback)	Good	£30	Architecture
Bony, J, and Hürlimann, M	1954	French Cathedrals, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Architecture
Bradley, S	2011	St Pancras Station, Profile Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Architecture
Brunskill, RW	1982	Houses, Collins: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Architecture
Chatterton, F	1945	English Architecture at a Glance, The Architectural Press: Cheam (hardback)	Fair	£3	Architecture
Cumbria Vernacular Buildings Group (CVBG)	2014	Newsletter, Number 3, Spring 2014	Good	£0.50	Architecture
Cumbria Vernacular Buildings Group (CVBG)	2014	Newsletter, Number 4 , Summer 2014	Good	£0.50	Architecture
Cumbria /ernacular Buildings Group CVBG)	2014	Newsletter, Number 6, Winter 2014	Good	£0.50	Architecture
Ditchfield, PH	1985	The Manor Houses of England, Bracken Books: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Ditchfield, PH	1994	The Manor Houses of England, Bracken Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Architecture
Evans, T and Green, CL	1982	English Cottages, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Architecture
Fleetwood- Hesketh, P	1955	Murray's Lancashire Architectural Guide, W. S. Cowell Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	poor – water damaged, especially lower part and DJ	£5	Architecture
Girouard, M	1985	Cities & People: A social and architectural history, Guild Publishing: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Architecture
Historic Buildings Board of the Greater London Council, The	1970	Do you care about historic buildings? The work of the Historic Buildings Board of the Greater London Council, Greater London Council; London (paperback)	Good	£4	Architecture
Jaggard, WR, and Drury, FE	1949	Architectural Building Construction, Volume two [only], Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (hardback)	Good	£10	Architecture
Laing, L, and Laing, J	1996	Early English Art and Architecture, Sutton Publishing Limited: Stroud (hardback)	Good, with dust jacket	£5	Architecture
Laws, A	2003	Understanding Small Period Houses, Crowood Press: Marlborough (hardback)	Good	£8	Architecture

Murphy, SJ	1984	Continuity and Change: Building in the City of London 1834-1984, Corporation of London: London (paperback)	Good	£10	Architecture
Pattison, IR, Pattison, DS, and Alcock, NW (eds)	1999	A Bibliography of Vernacular Architecture, Volume IV, 1990-1994, Vernacular Architecture Group: Coventry (paperback)	Good	£1	Architecture
Penoyre, J, and Ryan, M	1975	The Observer's Book of Architecture, Frederick Warne& Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Architecture
Pevsner, N	1973	Buildings of England: Cumberland and Westmorland, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Pevsner, N	1977	Buildings of England: Cumberland and Westmorland, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Pevsner, N	1980	Buildings of England: Cumberland and Westmorland, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Pevsner, N	1973	Buildings of England: Herefordshire, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Pevsner, N	1969	Buildings of England: North Lancashire, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Architecture
Pevsner, N	1977	Buildings of England: Cornwall, Penguin Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Architecture
Pevsner, N	2002	The Buildings of England: County Durham, Yale University Press: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Architecture
Pevsner, N	2003	The Buildings of England: Nottinghamshire, Yale University Press: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Architecture
Pevsner, N	2003	The Buildings of England: South and West Somerset, Yale University Press: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Architecture
RCHME	1985	Rural Houses of the Lancashire Pennines 1560-1760, RCHME Supplementary Series 10, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£30	Architecture
Stratton, A	Nd	The Styles of English Architecture Part I: The Middle Ages, BT Batsford: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Architecture
Vernacular Architecture Group	1983	Vernacular Architecture, Vol 14 (paperback)	Good	£1	Architecture
West, TW	1993	Discovering English Architecture, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Poor	£3	Architecture
Whittaker, N, and Clark, U	1971	Historic Architecture of County Durham, Oriel Press Limited: Newcastle upon Tyne (hardback)	Ggood – no DJ	£3	Architecture
Williams, E, Riches, A and Higgs, M	1990	The Buildings of Scotland: Glasgow, Penguin: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£8	Architecture
Wright, N	1975	A Place in Europe, Phoebus Publishing Company: Nottingham (paperback)	Fair	£4	Architecture
Yarwood, D	1980	The Architecture of Britain, BT Batsford: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Architecture

Church Archaeology

Author	Price	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anderson, MD	1951	Looking for History in British Churches, John Murray: Edinburgh (hardback)	Fair	£11.50	Church
					archaeology
Anon.	nd	Simple Architecture: Our Old Churches Cathedrals & College Chapels; Simple Architecture:	Poor	£3	Church
		Our Cathedrals, Old Churches, and Colleges, Simpkin, Marshall, Hamilton, Kent & Co., Limited: London (hardback)			archaeology
Brooke, D	1998	Wild Men and holy Places: St Ninian, Whithorn and the medieval Realm of Galloway,	Good	£12	Church
		Canongate Press: Edinburgh (paperback)			archaeology
Byrne, M	2008	Great Churches of the North West, Frances Lincoln: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Church
					archaeology
Carter, RA 1	1976	A visitor's guide to Yorkshire Churches, Watmoughs Limited: Bradford (paperback)	Good	£3	Church
		- " ' '			archaeology
Etchingham, C	1999	Church Organisation in Ireland AD 650 to 1000, Laigin Publications (hardback)	Good	£80	Church
•					archaeology
Freethy, R	1986	Northern Abbeys, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback)	Good	£3	Church
					archaeology
Hayman, R	2005	Church Misericords and Bench Ends, Shire Album 230, Shire Publications: Princes	Good	£3	Church
•		Risborough (paperback)			archaeology
Hughes, K, and	1997	The Modern Traveller to the Early Irish Church, Four Courts Press: Dublin (paperback)	Good	£12	Church
Hamlin, A					archaeology
Jones, K Rev.	2005	York Minster, Jarrold Publishing: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£3	Church
					archaeology
Morris, R	1978	Churches and Archaeology: Archaeological Work in and Around Anglican Churches in Use,	Good	£6	Church
		CIO Publishing: London (paperback)			archaeology
New, ASB	1972	The Observer's Book of Cathedrals, Frederick Warne & Co Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-	Good – no	£2	Church
		LIBRARY]	DJ		archaeology
O'Loughlin, T	2000	Celtic Theology: Humanity, World and God in Early Irish Writing, Continuum: London	Good	£35	Church
		(paperback)			archaeology
Radford, CAR	1969	Glastonbury Abbey: The Isle of Avalon, Pitkin Pictorials: Caterham (paperback)	Fair	£1	Church
					archaeology
Ryder, P	1993	Medieval Churches of West Yorkshire, West Yorkshire Archaeology Service: Norfolk	Good	£15	Church
		(paperback)			archaeology

Seaborne, M	1999	Celtic Crosses of Britain and Ireland, Shire Publications Ltd: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£5	Church
Ol with D and	4075	Onderwood On the Develop in the Medienel Obsert Devil 10 Obsert Division	0 1	040	archaeology
Sheridan, R, and	1975	Grotesques and Gargoyles, Paganism in the Medieval Church, David & Charles Limited:	Good	£10	Church
Ross, A		Letchworth (hardback)			archaeology
Thomas, C	1998	Christian Celts: Messages & images, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£10	Church
					archaeology
Weston, DWW	2013	Rose Castle and the Bishops of Carlisle: 1133-2012, CWAAS extra series XL: Kendal	Good	£15	Church
		(paperback)			archaeology

Religion

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Alexander, D, and Alexander, P (eds)	1975	The Lion Handbook to the Bible, Lion Publishing: Berkhamstead (hardback)	Good	£2	Religion
Atiya, AS	1968	A history of Eastern Christianity, Methuen & Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Good, no dust jacket	£50	Religion
Barclay, W	1965	The Mind of St Paul, Fontana Books: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Religion
Comay, J	1976	The Hebrew Kings, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Religion
De Paor, L	1996	Saint Patrick's World, Four Courts Press Ltd: Blackrock (paperback)	Good	£15	Religion
Driver, SR Rev	nd	Isaiah: His life & times, James Nisbet and Co.: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Religion
Duling, DC, and Perrin, N	1994	The New Testament: Proclamation and Parenesis, Myth and History, Harcourt Brace College Publishers: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Religion
Frend, WHC	1996	The Archaeology of Early Christianity: A history, Geoffrey Chapman: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Religion
Grey, HG	1911	St. Paul's Epistle to the Romans, Robert Scott: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Religion
Grisewood, J (ed)	1973	The Book of the Bible, Purnell: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Religion
Hanson, RPC, and Leaney, ARC, and Posen, J	1958	A Guide to the Scrolls, SCM Press Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Religion
Harvey, TE	1932	Saint Aelred of Rievaulx, H. R. Allenson Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Religion
Keller, W	1956	The Bible as History: Archaeology confirms the Book of Books, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Religion
Metzger, BM	1990	The Reader's Digest bible: Illustrated Edition (hardback)	Good – no DJ	£2	Religion

O'Loughlin, T	1999	Saint Patrick: The man and his works, Triangle: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Religion
O'Meara, JJ	1999	The Voyage of Saint Brendan, Colin Smythe Limited: Gerrards Cross (paperback)	Good	£10	Religion
Phillips, JB	1947	Letters to young churches: a translation of the New Testament Epistles, Geoffrey Bles: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Religion
Pollock, J	1976	The Man Who Shook the World [originally titled The Apostle: A life of Paul], Victor Books: Wheaton (paperback)	Fair	£3	Religion
Poole-Connor, EJ	1966	Evangelicalism in England, Henry E. Walter Ltd.: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Religion
Porter, JR	1998	The illustrated guide to the Bible, Colour Library Direct: Surrey (hardback)	Good	£3	Religion
Querido, R	1987	The Golden Age of Chartres: The Teachings of a Mystery School and the Eternal Feminine, Floris Books: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£15	Religion
Robinson, G, and Winward, S	1963	In the Holy Land: a journey along the King's Highways, Scripture Union: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Religion
Rothschild, S, and Sheridan, S	2000	Taking up the timbrel: the challenge of creating ritual for Jewish women today, SCM Press: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Religion
Sterling, J	1945	An Atlas of the Life of Christ, George Philip & Son, Ltd.: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Religion
West, R	1933	St. Augustine, Peter Davies Limited: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£4	Religion
Windeatt, BA (ed)	2004	The Book of Margery Kempe: A Woman's Life in the Middle Ages, The Folio Society: London (hardback in hard sleeve/box)	Good	£8	Religion

Bible Lands

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Herzog, C, and	1978	Battles of the Bible, Book club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Bible lands
Gichon, M					
Johnson, P	1979	Civilizations of the Holy Land, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Bible lands
Kenyon, K	1974	Digging up Jerusalem, Ernest Benn Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Bible lands
Kollek, T, and	1979	Jerusalem – Sacred City of Mankind: A History of Forty Centuries, Steimatzky's Agency Ltd:	Good	£6	Bible lands
Pearlman, M		Jerusalem (hardback)			
Magnusson, M	1977	BC: The Archaeology of the Bible Lands, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Bible lands

Quakerism

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Abbatt, JD	1988	A Victorian Quaker Courtship: Lancashire Love Letters of the 1850s, William Sessions Ltd.:	Good	£7	Quakerism
		York (paperback)			
Blamires, D	nd	A History of Quakerism in Liversedge and Scholes, David Blamires: London, (paperback)	Good	£5	Quakerism
Braithwaite, WC	1912	The Beginnings of Quakerism, Macmillan and Co., Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£12	Quakerism
Foulds, EV	1992	The Birthplace of Quakerism, Quaker Home Service: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Quakerism
Fryer, J (ed)	1991	George Fox and the Children of the Light, Kyle Cathie Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Quakerism
Mckeever, R	2006	Quakers in Hawkshead and Langdale (paperback)	Good	£5	Quakerism
Noble, V	1953	The Life & Times of George Fox: The Man in Leather Breeches, Elek: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Quakerism
Penney, N	1924	The Journal of George Fox, JM Dent and Sons: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Quakerism

Geology

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Bennison, GM, and Wright, AE	1969	The Geological History of the British Isles, Edward Arnold (Publishers) Ltd: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Geology
Crutchley, D	1981	Geology of the Three Peaks, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Geology
Edwards, W, and Trotter, FM	1954	British Regional Geology: The Pennines and Adjacent Areas, Third edition, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Geology
Evans, IO	1955	The Observer's Book of British Geology, Frederick Warne & Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Fair – covers vey worn	£1	Geology
Geologists' Association	1975	A code for geological field work (leaflet)	Good	£0.50	Geology
Hawkes, J	1959	A Land, Penguin Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Geology
Holmes, A	1965	Principles of Physical Geology, Thomas Nelson and Sons Ltd: London (hardback) *Nelson Thomlinson School, Wigton, Wildman Memorial Prize inserted plate and inlaid cover*	Good	£5	Geology

Kouřimský, J	1992	The Illustrated Encyclopedia of Minerals and Rocks: 592 Illustrations, The Promotional Reprint Co Ltd (hardback)	Good	£5	Geology
Moss, AA	1975	Meteorites, Trustees of the British Museum: Abingdon (paperback)	Good	£2	Geology
Raistrick, A	1957	Geology, English Universities Press, Limited: Bungay (hardback)	Good	£2	Geology
Rodgers, PR	1975	Yorkshire Minerals: Identification and Collection, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Geology
Stamp, LD	1947	Britain's Structure and Scenery, Collins: London (hardback)	Fair	£6	Geology
Trueman, AE	1971	Geology and Scenery in England and Wales, Penguin: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Geology
Watts, WW	1966	Geology for Beginners, MacMillan: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Geology
Weyman, D, and Weyman, V	1977	Landscape Processes: An Introduction to Geomorphology, George Allen & Unwin: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Geology
Whitten, DGA, and Brooks, JRV	1972	The Penguin Dictionary of Geology, Penguin Books Ltd: Aylesbury (paperback)	Good	£1.50	Geology

Cumbria

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Abbot Hall Art	nd	Lady Anne Clifford 1590-1676 "Proud Northern Lady" Catalogue, Abbot Hall Art Gallery:	Good	£5	Cumbria
Gallery		Kendal (paperback)			
Agnes	1947	The Story of Kendal, The Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Allen, B	1987	On High Lakeland Fells, Pic Publications: Glossop (hardback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Allen, B	1996	Walking More Ridges of Lakeland According to Wainright's Pictorial Guide Books 4-7, Michael Joseph: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Allen, SE	1975	Natural History of the district around Grange-over-Sands, Grange and District Natural History Society: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Allen, SE	1975	Natural History of the district around Grange-over-Sands, Grange and District Natural History Society: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Allen, SE, Guthrie, MG, and Wilson, PM	2003	Natural History of Grange over Sands and District, Grange and District Natural History Society: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Amos, W	2004	Tales of Old Cumbria, Countryside Books: Newbury	Good	£4	Cumbria
Amos, W	1996	Tales of Old Cumbria, Countryside Books: Newbury	Good	£4	Cumbria
Amos, W	2007	Tales of Old Cumbria, Countryside Books: Newbury	Good	£4	Cumbria
Andrew, M, and Holme, G	2012	The Coniston Railway, Cumbrian Railways Association: Middlesex (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria

Andrews, M	2012	The Furness Railway: A history, Barrai Books: Gosport (hardback)	NEW!	£25	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	Burrow's Guide to the Lake District: A practical guide needed by every visitor, ninth edition, ED. J. Barrow & Co. Ltd.: London (hardcover) *signed by Isabel Ross (Quaker historian) with stamp of Swarthmoor Hall*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	The English Lakes, LNWR (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	Gems of Lakeland: Camera Studies of the Lake District, Chadwick Studio Productions: Leeds (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	Lovely Lakeland: Portrayed in photogravure, G. P. Abraham Ltd.: Keswick (paperback)	Fair/good	£2	Cumbria
∖non.	nd	Reflections on Ullswater, Trans-Pennine Publishing: Appleby-in-Westmorland (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	An Idol of the Crowd: Willie Horne Benefit Souvenir (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	Jesus Church, Troutbeck (leaflet)	Good	£0.50	Cumbria
∖non.	nd	The Album of Keswick Views, Charles Reynolds & Co: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	Guide to the Museum of Lakeland Life and Industry, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Anon.	nd	John Peel: the man, the myth and the song; a book to celebrate his bi-centenary with an introduction by Melvyn Bragg, Cumbria Weekly Digest: Carlisle (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Anon.	1907	Furness Year Book 1907, W. Holmes: Ulverston (hardback)	Poor	£6	Cumbria
Anon.	1934	"The English Lakes" in verse and picture, Valentine & Sons Ltd.: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Anon.	1963	English Lakeland Travel Guide, Ribble Motor Services Ltd and British Railways: no location (paperback)	Fair	£6	Cumbria
Anon.	1962	Sedbergh, Garsdale and Dent in the Yorkshire Dales National Park, Rural District Council of Sedbergh: Kendal (paperback) *water damage to cover but inside looks fine*	Poor	£2	Cumbria
Anon.	1967	Barrow R.L.F.C. Year Book Season 1967-68, Testimonial Committee Publication: Barrow (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Anon.	1969	Grange and Cartmel: A Guide for Tourists, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Anon.	1973	Glaxo Ulverston 25 Years, J Wadsworth Ltd: Grange-over-Sands (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Anon.	1973	Glaxo Ulverston 25 Years, J Wadsworth Ltd: Grange-over-Sands (paperback)	Poor	£1	Cumbria
Anon.	1975	Ulverston The Official Guide 1974-75, Home Publishing (Northern) Ltd: Carshalton (paperback)	Poor	£1	Cumbria
Anon.	1983	Who's Who in Cumbria 1983, Border Press: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Anon.	1989	Ulverston 1988 – 1989, Forward Publicity: Wallington (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Anon.	1989	Ulverston Charter Festival 1989, Priority Press: Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Anon.	2001	Ings with Hugill: A Westmorland Village, no publisher: no location (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria
Armistead, W	1891	Tales and Legends of the English Lakes, Simpkin, Marshall & Co: London (hardback *from library of Hugh Walpole with his bookplate*	Good	£40	Cumbria
Armstrong, AM, Mawer, A, Stenton, FM, and Dickins, B	1971	The place-names of Cumberland, Part II Allerdale below Derwent and Allerdale above Derwent wards, English Place-name Society, Volume XXI, Cambridge University Press (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria

Arneson, C, and	1987	Voices of Cumbria: A Miscellany, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Coope, L	1301	Voices of Gumbha. A Miscellarly, Westinoriand Gazette. Rendal (Hardback)	Good	20	Cumbria
Ashcroft, L (ed)	2001	The Diary of a Kendal Midwife: Elizabeth Thompson, 1669-1675, Curwen Archive Texts no. 3	Good	£6	Cumbria
Ashcroft, L (ed)	1994	The Rake's Diary: The Journal of George Hilton, Curwen Archives Trust: Berwick-upon-Tweed (paperback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Ashcroft, L (ed)	2006	Cleaning up Kendal: a century of sanitary history, Curwen Archive Trust (paperback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Association of Cumbria Natural History Societies, The	1976	Natural History in Cumbria, The Association of Cumbria Natural History Socities: no location (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Baddeley, MJB	nd	Baddeley's Guide to The Lake District, 19th edition, Ward, Lock & Co., Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Baddeley, MJB	nd	Baddeley's Guide to The Lake District, 20th edition, Ward, Lock & Co., Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Bailey, B	2002	The Vikings Wasdale Head and Their Church, W. Bailey: Seascale (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Baldwin, JR, and Whyte, ID (eds)	1985	The Scandinavians in Cumbria, The Scottish Society for Northern Studies: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£30	Cumbria
Banks, AG	1984	H.W. Schneider of Barrow and Bowness, Titus Wilson: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Barber, JB, and Atkinson, G	1927	Lakeland Passes, James Atkinson: Ulverston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£7	Cumbria
Barber, JB, and Atkinson, G	1928	Lakeland Passes, James Atkinson: Ulverston (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£7	Cumbria
Barden, K	1994	Barden's People, Westmorland Gazette Newspapers: Kendal (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Barnes, F	1951	Barrow and District: An illustrated history published by the Barrow-in-Furness Library and Museum Committee on the occasion of the Festival of Britain, James Milner (Barrow) Ltd: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Barnes, F, and Hobbs, JL	1951	Handlist of Newspapers Published in Cumberland, Westmorland, and North Lancashire, CWAAS tract series XIV: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Barratt, M	1983	Oak Swill Basket-Making in the Lake District, Mary Barratt: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Barrett's Publications Ltd	1961	Barrow-in-Furness and Furness Area Directory, Barrett's Publications Ltd: St. Anne's on Sea (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Barrett's Publications Ltd	1963	Barrow-in-Furness and Furness Area Directory, Barrett's Publications Ltd: St. Anne's on Sea (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Barrett's Publications Ltd	1966	Barrow-in-Furness and Furness Area Directory, Barrett's Publications Ltd: St. Anne's-on-Sea (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Barringer, C	1984	The Lake District, National Trust Histories, Willow Collins & Co: San Sebastian (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Barringer, C	1984	The Lake District, National Trust Histories, Willow Collins & Co: San Sebastian (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Barringer, C	1984	The Lake District, National Trust Histories, Willow Collins & Co: San Sebastian (hardback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Barringer, JC	1976	The Geography of Lakeland, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria

Barrow Girls Grammar School	1940	School Magazine, July 1940, Barrow Printing Co. Ltd.: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Barrow News and Mail Ltd	1950	Furness and District Yearbook and Directory, 1950-51, Barrow News and Mail Ltd: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£20	Cumbria
Barrow Submarine Heritage Centre	2010	Dive Dive Dive Barrow Built Submarines The Best, Barrow Submarine Heritage Centre (hardback)	Good	£30	Cumbria
Battye, R	2006	Dalton-in-Furness: Mediaeval Capital to Mining Community, Cumbrian Railways Association: Middlesex (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Beale, S, and Dodd, M (eds)	2008	Exploring Lakeland Rocks & Landscapes, The Cumberland Geological Society: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Bean, D	2000	The Cumberland Years, 1850-2000: A look through the last fifteen decades to celebrate the 150 th anniversary of the Cumberland Building Society, Cumberland Building Society: Penrith (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Bennet, WJE	1869	Tales of Kirkbeck, third edition, J. T. Hayes: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Bennett, J, and Bennett, J	1993	A Guide to the Industrial Archaeology of Cumbria, Association for Industrial Archaeology: Cornwall (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Benson, TP	1982	"As I Return to Yesteryear", (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Benson, TP	1982	"As I Return to Yesteryear", (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£2	Cumbria
Benson, TP	1990	"Cumbria to Canada", Ulverston (paperback) *signed*	Fair	£6	Cumbria
Berry, G	1982	A Tale of Two Lakes: The Fight to Save Ennerdale Water and Wastwater, Friends of the Lake District: Staveley (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Berry, G	1984	The Story of Haweswater: Mardale Revisited, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Berry, G	1996	The Story of Haweswater: Mardale Revisited, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback, 2 nd edition)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Berry, O	2009	The Lake District, Lonely Planet Publications Pty Ltd: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Bingham, R	1995	Kendal: A Social History, Cicerone Press: Milnthorpe (hardback) *signed by author*	Good	£30	Cumbria
Birkett, B	2001	Exploring the Lakes & Low Fells, Volume 2: 40 Circular walks in the Lake District, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Black, N, and Wallace, EL	2007	Nella Lost and Found, P3 Publications: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Bodman, J	1984	Lake District Stone Walls, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Bolton, J	1978	Geological Fragments of Furness and Cartmel, Michael Moon: Whitehaven (hardback)	Good	£40	Cumbria
Boswell, J (ed)	1991	Glaxo World, No. 17, Glaxo Holdings Plc: Greenford (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Bott, G	2005	Keswick: The Story of a Lake District Town, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Botterill, J	1996	Kirkby Lonsdale Victorian Fair, 7 th & 8 th September 1996	Good	£2	Cumbria
Boumphrey, RS, Hudleston, CR, and Hughes, J	1975	An Armorial for Westmorland and Lonsdale, Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society, Extra Series vol. XXI, CWAAS (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria

Bowker, T	1985	Exploring the Lakeland Fells, 1: Northern Lake District, The Dalesman Publishing Company: Keighley (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Bowker, T	1993	The Complete Lakeland Walker, Dalesman Publishing Company Limited: Lavenham (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Bownass, P, Mutch, P, Trotter, H, Wilson, J	2002	Cameos of Crosthwaite and Lyth: The Damson Valley, Titus Wilson & Son: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£60	Cumbria
Boyes, M	1976	Exploring the Lake District, The Dalesman Publishing Company: Whitehaven (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Brabbs, D	1984	Fellwalking with Wainwright, Michael Joseph: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Bradbury, JB	1971	A History of Cockermouth, Phillimore & Co: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£8	Cumbria
Bradley, AG	nd	The English Lakes, Blackie and Son: London (hardback)	Fair	£8	Cumbria
Breay, J	1995	A Fell-Side Parson: Joseph Brunskill and his Diaries 1826-1903, The Canterbury Press: Norwich [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Brodie, I, and Brodie, K	1994	The Cumbria Coastal Way: A walker's guide, Ellenback Press: Maryport (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Brooks, G, and Irwin, C	2007	Master of them all: Iron making in Cumbria, Proceedings of a joint Conference of the Cumbria Industrial History Society and the Historical Metallurgy Society, The Cumbria Industrial History Society: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Brown, G	2009	Herdwicks: Herdwick Sheep and the English Lake District, Hayloft Publishing: Kirkby Stephen (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£20	Cumbria
Brownrigg, D	2003	Old St Bees, Stenlake Publishing: Catrine (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Brownrigg, D	2005	The Visitor's Guide to St Bees, Whitehaven, Egremont, and the Surrounding Country Villages, Mansions, Fells and Lakes of Cumbria, no location: Donald Brownrigg (hardback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Brunton, J	2001	The Arts & Crafts Movement in the Lake District: A Social History, Centre for North-West Regional Studies: Lancaster (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£12	Cumbria
Bufo	1986	The Cumbrian Cheese Book, Diana Penny: Ambleside (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Bulley, C	1982	The Glass of Time, New Horizon: Bognor Regis, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
Bulmer, J (ed)	1912	History, Topography, and Directory of Furness and Cartmel, T. Bulmer and Co.: Preston (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY, from the JF Curwen collection]	Good	£40	Cumbria
Bulmer, T & Co	c1910	History, Topography, and Directory of Furness & Cartmel, T. Bulmer & Co: Preston (hardback)	Poor	£10	Cumbria
Bundy, S	1993	St. Paul's Church and School Parish of Newbarns and Hawcoat Barrow in Furness: The Story recorded in church magazines and school log books, St. Paul's School 1843-1993 St. Paul's Church 1871-1993 (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Burgess, J	1980	A History of Cumbrian Methodism, Titus Wilson & Son: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Burkett, ME	1974	Old Photographs of the Lake District, Hendon Publishing: Nelson (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Burkett, ME	1996	The Skiddaw Hermit, Skiddaw Press: Keswick (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Byford, JS	1981	Moorland Heritage: The story of Derwent, Ladybower and the Woodlands Valley, James S Byford: Bamford (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria

Carlisle Art Gallery	1974	The Landscape of Cumbria, Carlisle Museum: Carlisle (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Carruthers, FJ	1976	Around the Lakeland Hills, Robert Hale: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Catlow, R	1978	Exploring Historic Cumbria, Countryside Publications: Chorley (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Catlow, R	1984	A Closer Look at Lakeland, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Cavdenish, R	1992	Visions of Lake District, The Automobile Association: Basingstoke (hardback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Chambers, J	2005	Discovering Coniston & Surroundings, Open Country Prints: Ulverston (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Charles, B	1989	Traveller in Furness, The Reminder Press: Ulverston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Charles, B	1989	Traveller in Furness, The Reminder Press: Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Cherry, P	1986	On Morecambe Bay, Peter Cherry: Wilmslow (hardback) *signed by author, previous owner's book plate*	Good	£6	Cumbria
Cherry, P	2011	Cherry's Morecambe Bay, Peter Cherry: Lytham (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Clare, T	1981	Archaeological Sites of the Lake District, Moorland Publishing Co: Ashbourne (paperback) *two copies one ex-library*	Fair	£5/£2	Cumbria
Collard, G	1986	Mountains in the Mind: The Lake District through the Seasons, Alan Sutton Publishing Limited: Gloucester (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Collingwood, WG	1925	Lake District History, Titus Wilson & Son: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£20	Cumbria
Colvin, HM, and Gilyard-Beer, R	1963	Shap Abbey Westmorland, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Coopey, J, and Coopey, J	2002	Kendal Green, Helm Press: Natland (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£15	Cumbria
Corcoran, L, and Rigg, P	1992	Images and Echoes of Barrow in Furness, Eidolon Publishing: Preston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Cormack, IL	1932	Transport of Barrow-in-Furness, Ninety years on wheels, Scottish Tramway Historical Studies: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Cormack, IL	1960	Seventy-five Years on wheels: The history of public transport in Barrow-in-Furness, The Scottish Tramway Museum Society (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£0.50	Cumbria
Corry, A, and Taylor, J (ed)	nd	John Corry's Keswick, no publisher: no location (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Countryside Commission	1975	Lake District, National Park Guide No. 6, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Countryside Commission	1979	Lake District, National Park Guide No. 6, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Cowgill, J	2014	Rocks and Buildings of the Lake District, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Crabtree, D	1992	An Autumn of Golden Memories I, Dennis Crabtree: Barrow (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Crabtree, D	1992	An Autumn of Golden Memories II, Dennis Crabtree: Barrow (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Crocker, G	1988	The Lowwood Gunpowder Works, RE Harvey: Cartmel (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Crossley, B	2009	Poverty in Ambleside, Barbara Crossley: Ambleside (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£5	Cumbria

Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining History Society	2000	Lakeland's Mining Heritage: The Last 50 Years, Cumbria Amenity Trust Mining History Society: Alston (hardback)	Good	£15	Cumbria
Cumbria Archive Service	1992	The Ellen Rose Fieldhouse Collection, Alan Sutton Publishing: Avon (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Cumbria Branch of the Campaign for Real Ale	1985	A Guide to Real Ale in Cumbria, Cumbria Branch of the Campaign for Real Ale: Lancaster (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£1	Cumbria
Cumbria Federations of Women's Institutes	1994	Cumbria Within Living Memory, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Cumbria RIGS	nd	Whitbarrow: A Geological Walk Looking at Rocks, Plants and Landscapes, Reeds: Penrith (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Cumbrian Railways Association	1996	Furness Railway 150: A History of the Furness Railway, Celebrating One Hundred and Fifty Years of Railways in Furness, Cumbrian Railways Association (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Cumbrian Railways Association	1996	Furness Railway 150: A History of the Furness Railway, Celebrating One Hundred and Fifty Years of Railways in Furness, Cumbrian Railways Association (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Daley, M	2009	Anonymous Heroes, Hayloft Publishing: Kirkby Stephen (paperback)	Good	£15	Cumbria
Danby, PB	1994	Lake District Grid Squares Explored, The Pentland Press: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Dancer, A	c2001	A Century of Barrow Built Boats 1901-2001, Finger Prints: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Daniel, K	2009	The Hidden Places of the Lake District and Cumbria, Travel Publishing: Plymouth (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Darke, J	1983	Lake District Landscapes, BT Batsford: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Davies, H	1987	The Good Quiz Book to the Lakes, Forster Davies: Kendal (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Davies, H	1984	The Good Guide to the Lakes, Forster Davies Ltd.: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Davies, H	1986	The Good Guide to the Lakes, revised edition, Forster Davies Ltd.: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Davies, H	1989	The Good Guide to the Lakes, Forster Davies Ltd.: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Davies, H	2002	The Best of Lakeland, Dalesman Publishing Co Ltd: Skipton (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Davies, H (ed)	2011	The Wainwright Letters, Frances Lincoln Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Davies, K	1985	Cumbria's Fringe Benefits, Countryside Publications: Chorley, (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Davies, K (ed)	1984	English Lakeland Steamers, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Davies, K (ed)	1984	English Lakeland Steamers, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Davies, WJK	1981	The Ravenglass & Eskdale Railway, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Fair	£10	Cumbria
Davies-Shiel, M	2017	Cumbria's Industrial Past: Through the lens of Mike Davies-Shiel, Cumbria Industrial History Society (hardback)	NEW!	£25	Cumbria

Davies-Shiel, M	2017	Water-Power Mills of South Lakeland, Hayloft Publishing Ltd.: Kendal (hardback)	NEW!	£24	Cumbria
Davies-Shiel, M	1978	Watermills of Cumbria, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£18	Cumbria
Davies-Shiel, M, and Marshall, J	1969	Industrial Archaeology of the Lake Counties, David and Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good (dust jacket worn)	£20	Cumbria
Davies-Shiel, M, and Marshall, J	1969	Industrial Archaeology of the Lake Counties, David and Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good (dust jacket worn)	£20	Cumbria
Davis, RV	1977	Geology of Cumbria: Lakeland's Rocks and Minerals Explained, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Davis, RV	1977	Geology of Cumbria: Lakeland's Rocks and Minerals Explained, Dalesman Books: Whitehaven (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Davis, RV	1988	Geology of Lakeland, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Dawson, J	1985	Torver: The Story of a Lakeland Community, Phillimore & Co. Ltd.: Southampton (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
Dawson, J	1992	A Dream of Eden: The Dales of the Lake District in Words and Pictures, Cicerone Press: Hong Kong (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Dawson, J	1992	A Dream of Eden: The Dales of the Lake District in Words and Pictures, Cicerone Press: Hong Kong (paperback) *signed by photographer*	Good	£4	Cumbria
Dawson, J	1997	Cumbrian Privies, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback)	Fair	£4/£3	Cumbria
de Selincourt, E (ed)	1973	William Wordsworth's Guide to the Lakes, Oxford University Press: Thetford (hardback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
de Selincourt, E (ed)	1984	William Wordsworth's Guide to the Lakes, Oxford University Press: Thetford (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Delderfield, ER	nd	The Visitors' Brief Guide to the Lake District, The Raleigh Press Ltd.: Exmouth (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Denyer, S, and Martin, J	1995	The National Trust: A Century in the Lake District, National Trust Enterprises: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Devlin, R	nd	Old John and I: Whitehaven as it was, is, and Ought to be, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Dodd, M	1992	Lakeland Rocks and Landscape, Ellenbank Press: Maryport (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Dodd, M	2012	The Story of Iron Ore Mining in West Cumbria, The Cumberland Geological Society: Grizebeck (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Donald, T	2002	Historic Map of Cumberland 1774 (Reproduced in six sections from the original engravings), CWAAS record series XV: Kendal (folding maps)	NEW!	£8.50	Cumbria
Duff, M	1983	Life in Old Kendal, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria
Duff, M, and Duff, P	1992	Kendal in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Duffin, J	2006	Barrow, Furness Newspapers: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Duffin, J	2008	Barrow 2, Furness Newspapers: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria

Dugdale, G	1990	Hikes Around Lakeland, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Dugdale, GK	1996	The Lake District Boundary Walk, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Eccles, R	nd	Yesterday Cumbria and the Lake District: Workington and Maryport Special (magazine)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Edge, B	2009	History of Leadgate-in-Alston School, Brian Edge: Crewe (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Eddershaw, M	1989	Grand Fashionable Nights: Kendal Theatre 1575-1985, Centre for North-west Regional Studies, University of Lancaster, Occasional Paper No. 17 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Eeles, FC	1974	The Parish Church of St. Kentigern, Crosthwaite, Titus Wilson and son Ltd: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Elleray, G	2010	The Life and Times of an Ossick Lad, Geoffrey Elleray: Ulverston, (paperback) *signed and	Good	£10	Cumbria
,, ·		dedicated*			<u> </u>
Elleray, G	2010	The Life and Times of an Ossick Lad, Geoffrey Elleray: Ulverston, (paperback) *sticker on inside front cover*	Good	£6	Cumbria
Evans, AL	1971	The Naturalists' Lake District including Maritime Cumbria, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Evans, AL	1971	The Naturalists' Lake District Including Maritime Cumbria, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) *dedicated and signed copy*	Good	£6	Cumbria
Evans, AL	1991	Lost Lancashire: The Story of Lancashire-Beyond-the-Sands, Cicerone Press: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Evans, RB	1990	Walks in the Silverdale/Arnside Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty, Cicerone Press: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Eyre, K	1975	Famous Lakeland Homes, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Fancy, H	1992	Around Whitehaven in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Fell, A	1968	The Early Iron Industry of Furness and District, Frank Cass and Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£60	Cumbria
			(cover faded)		
Fell, C	1972	Early Settlement in the Lake Counties, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Ffinch, M	1977	The Beckwalker and Other Poems, Latimer New Dimensions Ltd: London [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£0.50	Cumbria
Ffinch, M	1983	Portrait of Kendal and the Kent Valley, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Findler, G	1969	Ghosts of the Lake Counties, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Fisher, E	nd	From Cottage to Palace, Hill Books: Workington (paperback) *signed*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Foot, E, and Howell, P (ed)	2006	Keswick Characters Volume One, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Forsyth, J (ed)	2005	Letters, Papers and Journals of William Pearson, Hayloft Publishing Ltd: Kirkby Stephen ['To…' on first page] (paperback)	Good	£20	Cumbria
Forsyth, J	2007	Cartmel Fell: A Patchwork History, Hayloft Publishing: Kirky Stephen (paperback) *signed and dedicated by author*	Good	£12	Cumbria
Foskett, D	1974	John Harden of Brathay Hall 1772-1847, Abbot Hall Art Gallery: Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
France, RS	1950	The Holker Muniments, "Herald" Printing Company: Penrith (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Francis Frith Collection, The	1995	Photographic Memories of the Lake District, The Francis Frith Collection: Devizes (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria

Franks, JT	1985	Dowdales: People 1928-1985, The Reminder Press: Worcester (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
Fraser, M	1937	Companion into Lakeland, Methuen & Co: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Fraser, M	1948	Companion into Lakeland, Methuen & Co: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Freeman, C (ed)	1990	Walks to Remember: Fifteen Shorter Walks in South & West Lake District, Polecat Press: Newcastle upon Tyne (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Freethy, R	1987	Exploring the Lakes, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Freethy, R	2009	Cumbria at War 1939-1945, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Friends of the ∟ake District	1957	Report and News Letter, Ulverston: Cumbria (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Furness Railway	1900	The Illustrated Guide to the Holiday Resorts on the Furness Railway, Furness Railway	Good	£12	Cumbria
Company	(2006 facsimil e)	Company: no location			
Gambles, R	1975	Man in Lakeland: 2,000 years of human settlement, Dalesman Publishing Company: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Gambles, R	1978	Lakeland Valleys, Elliot Publications: Tavistock (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Garbutt, J	2002	Past & Present: Barrow & Low Furness: The Changing Face of the Area & Its People, Sutton Publishing Limited for WHSmith: Swindon (hardback)	Good, with dust jacket	£5	Cumbria
Garbutt, J, and Marsh, J	1991	Lancashire North of the Sands in Old Photographs, Allan Sutton Publishing Limited: Avon (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Garbutt, J, and Marsh, J	1993	Around Barrow-in-Furness, Alan Sutton Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Garbutt, J, and Marsh, J	1993	Around Barrow-in-Furness in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton Publishing Limited: Trowbridge (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Gardner, D	nd	Barrow A.F.C. The Match, Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Gardner, D	1992	Barrow A.F.C. The Match Two, Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Gardner, D, and Jones, T	1988	Barrow A.F.C. The Post-War Years (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1.50	Cumbria
Gardner, D, and Jones, T	1990	Barrow A.F.C. The Post-War Years (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Gardner, D, and Yelland, P	1992	Barrow A.F.C. Yearbook 1992 – 93, Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£0.50	Cumbria
Gardner, M	nd	Willie: The Life and Times of a Rugby League Legend, Mike and Lesley Gardner: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY] *signed with best wishes by Mike Gardner and Willie Horne*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Gardner, M	nd	Willie: The Life and Times of a Rugby League Legend, Mike and Lesley Gardner: Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Garlick, T	1982	Romans in the Lake Counties, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Garlick, T	1970	Romans in the Lake Counties, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria

	1975	Burlington Blue-Grey: A history of the slate quarries, Kirkby-in-Furness, published by the author, Kirkby-in-Furness (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Inside good; DJ poor	£6	Cumbria
Gibbon, RT	1983	<i>"To the King's Deceit": A Study of Smuggling in the Solway</i> , The Friends of Whitehaven Museum: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Gibbon, RT	1983	"To the King's Deceit": A Study of Smuggling in the Solway, The Friends of Whitehaven Museum: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
Gibbon, WM	1986	A Change of scene: A nostalgic appreciation of Barrow's Theatres and Cinemas, Kendal (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Gibbs, CA	1941	Lakeland Limericks, Titus Wilson: Kendal (hardback) *signed by illustrator WH Waddington*	Good	£12	Cumbria
Glaxo Holdings PLC	1992	Glaxo Key Facts 1993, Corporate Communications Department Glaxo Holdings PLC: Greenford (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Glaxo Laboratories Ltd	1951	Scale of Wages and Salaries Operative from 1 st April, 1951: Barnard Castle and Ulverston, Glaxo Laboratories Ltd: Greenford (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Glaxo Laboratories Ltd	1974	Glaxo Staff Handbook, Glaxo Laboratories Ltd: Greenford (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Glaxo Laboratories Ltd	nd	Glaxo Pension Scheme, Glaxo Laboratories Ltd: Greenford (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Glaxo Laboratories Ltd	1976	Staff Information Handbook, Glaxo Laboratories Ltd: Greenford (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo					
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd	1979	Glaxochem Staff Information Booklet, Glaxo Operations UK Ltd: Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem	1979 1984	Glaxochem Staff Information Booklet, Glaxo Operations UK Ltd: Ulverston (paperback) Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback)	Good Good	£1 £1	Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem					
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem	1984	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F	1984 nd	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback)	Good Good	£1 £1	Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA	1984 nd 1975	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA Gowling, ME	1984 nd 1975 1957	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) A Short History of Kendal, Titus Wilson: Kendal, 2 nd edition (paperback)	Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4 £6	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA Gowling, ME Gradon, WM	1984 nd 1975 1957 2011	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) A Short History of Kendal, Titus Wilson: Kendal, 2 nd edition (paperback) The Story of Brough-under-Stainmore, Hayloft: Kirkby Stephen (hardback) The Track of Ironmasters: A History of the Cleator & Workington Junction Railway, Cumbrian	Good Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4 £6 £15	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA Gowling, ME Gradon, WM	1984 nd 1975 1957 2011 2004	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) A Short History of Kendal, Titus Wilson: Kendal, 2 nd edition (paperback) The Story of Brough-under-Stainmore, Hayloft: Kirkby Stephen (hardback) The Track of Ironmasters: A History of the Cleator & Workington Junction Railway, Cumbrian Railways Association: Middlesex (paperback)	Good Good Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4 £6 £15 £15	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA Gowling, ME Gradon, WM Gregory, R, and Kingston, E	1984 nd 1975 1957 2011 2004	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) A Short History of Kendal, Titus Wilson: Kendal, 2 nd edition (paperback) The Story of Brough-under-Stainmore, Hayloft: Kirkby Stephen (hardback) The Track of Ironmasters: A History of the Cleator & Workington Junction Railway, Cumbrian Railways Association: Middlesex (paperback) Windermere Reflections: Reflections on History; Exploring the Industrial Archaeology of the	Good Good Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4 £6 £15 £15	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA Gowling, ME Gradon, WM Gregory, R, and Kingston, E Griffin, AH	1984 nd 1975 1957 2011 2004	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) A Short History of Kendal, Titus Wilson: Kendal, 2 nd edition (paperback) The Story of Brough-under-Stainmore, Hayloft: Kirkby Stephen (hardback) The Track of Ironmasters: A History of the Cleator & Workington Junction Railway, Cumbrian Railways Association: Middlesex (paperback) Windermere Reflections: Reflections on History; Exploring the Industrial Archaeology of the Windermere Area, Oxford Archaeology Ltd: Lancaster (paperback)	Good Good Good Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4 £6 £15 £15	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Including Macfarlan Smith Ltd and Glaxo Research Ltd Glaxochem Glaxochem Glaxochem Goddard, F Gordon, MA Gowling, ME Gradon, WM Gregory, R, and Kingston, E Griffin, AH Griffin, AH Griffin, AH	1984 nd 1975 1957 2011 2004 nd	Glaxochem Staff Information, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Sick Pay Scheme, Glaxochem: Ulverston (paperback) Lakeland Fells, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) A Short History of Kendal, Titus Wilson: Kendal, 2 nd edition (paperback) The Story of Brough-under-Stainmore, Hayloft: Kirkby Stephen (hardback) The Track of Ironmasters: A History of the Cleator & Workington Junction Railway, Cumbrian Railways Association: Middlesex (paperback) Windermere Reflections: Reflections on History; Exploring the Industrial Archaeology of the Windermere Area, Oxford Archaeology Ltd: Lancaster (paperback) Pageant of Lakeland: The changing year in the Fell Country, Robert Hale: London (hardback) Pageant of Lakeland: The changing year in the Fell Country, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Good Good Good Good Good Good Good Good	£1 £1 £4 £6 £15 £15 £5	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria

Hall, I	2014	Fisherground: Living the Dream, Orchard House Books: Keswick (paperback) *signed by author*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Hall, W	1991	A Time to Come Alive: A Pictorial Souvenir of Appleby Horse Fair, Branthwaites: Appleby-in-Westmorland (paperback)	Fair	£12	Cumbria
Halliday, G	1978	Flowering Plants and Ferns of Cumbria, Centre for North-west Regional Studies, University of Lancaster, Occasional Paper No. 4 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Hammond, RJW (ed)	1971	Baddeley's Lake District, Ward Lock Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Hammond, RJW ed)	1978	Baddeley's Lake District, 26th edition, Ward Lock Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Hankinson, A	2008	Writers in the Lakes, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Hannon, P	1990	Over Lakeland Mountains, Hillside Publications: Keighley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Hanson, N	1990	Walking Through Eden, Pavillion Books: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Harper, K	1966	The Story of a Lakeland Diocese 1933-1966, The Carlisle Diocesan Board of Finance: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
lay, D	1979	Whitehaven: An illustrated history, The Scholar Press: Ilkley (hardback)	Good	£15	Cumbria
layhurst, K, and lyelman, A	1995	Burton & Holme in Times Past, Lancashire Books: Blackburn (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
łaywood, T	1986	Walking with a camera in Herries Lakeland, Fountain Press (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Herrington, J, Fwiname, D, Lindley, R, and Davies, A	1991	25 Years: Electrical Installation Department Social Club, 1966 to 1991, Electrical Installation Department Social Club: Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
lerrington, J, winame, D, indley, R, and Davies, A	1991	25 Years: Electrical Installation Department Social Club, 1966 to 1991, Electrical Installation Department Social Club: Ulverston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
lindle, BP	1977	Lakeland Roads: From Early Tracks to Modern Highways, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
lodgson, E	1937	Glimpses of Witherslack, Titus Wilson: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
lodgson, M and unt, L	1987	Excursion to Loweswater: A Lakeland Visit 1865, McDonald and Co: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
loldgate, M	1982	A History of Appleby, Dalesman: Nelson (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
lolgate, J	nd	Clatter o'clogs, John Holgate: South Shields (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
lolland, EG	1981	Coniston Copper Mines: A Field Guide, Cicerone Press: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
lolland, EG	1986	Coniston Copper Mines: A Field Guide, Cicerone Press: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Holland, EG	1989	Coniston Copper Mines: A Field Guide, Cicerone Press: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Holland, K	2005	From Cotton Mills to Lakeland Hills: Holiday Cottage in the Lake District 1930s, Helm Press: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria

Holme & district Local History Society	1999	More South Westmorland News 1832-1835: Extracts from the Lancaster Gazette, Holme & district Local History Society (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Holme & district Local History Society	1992	South Westmorland News 1827-1831: Extracts from the Lancaster Gazette, Holme & district Local History Society (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Holmes, P	2017	Industrial Railways and Locomotives of Cumberland, Industrial Railway Society: Mowbray (hardback) *signed copy*	NEW!	£35	Cumbria
Holmes, W	1903	Tenth Annual Furness Year Book, W. Holmes, Ltd.: Ulverston (hardback)	Good	£50	Cumbria
Holmes, W	1903	Tenth Annual Furness Year Book 1903, W. Holmes, Ltd., Ulverston (hardcover)	Good – covers loose	£75	Cumbria
Holmes, W	1904	Eleventh Annual Furness Year Book 1904, W. Holmes, Ltd., Ulverston (hardcover)	Good	£40	Cumbria
Holmes, W	1905	Twelfth Annual Furness Year Book 1905, W. Holmes, Ltd., Ulverston (hardcover)	Good – split / loose cover	£30	Cumbria
Holme St Cuthbert History Group	2004	Plain People: Bygone Times on the Cumbrian Solway Plain, Holme St Cuthbert History Group: Holme St Cuthbert (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£12	Cumbria
Holme St Cuthbert History Group	2007	More Plain People and Places on the Cumbrian Solway Plain, Holme St Cuthbert History Group: Holme St Cuthbert (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£12	Cumbria
Home, G (ed)	1919	Black's Guide to the English Lakes, A & C Black Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Honour, CR Rev.	nd	St Cuthbert and his associations with Cumbria (booklet)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Hornyold- Strickland, H	1977	Sizergh Castle, Cumbria, The National Trust: Plaistow (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Howell, B	1982	Lake District White Water Volume One, Cascade Press: Betws-y-Coed (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Hughes, J	1987	The Church of Holy Trinity & St George, Kendal: A Parish History, no publisher: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Hughes, T	2009	The Oxenholme Hounds: When, Where, and How they hunted Season 1934-5; The illustrated diary of Hermione Drew, Amberley Publishing Plc: Stroud (hardback)	Like new	£6	Cumbria
Hunt, I	1974	The Lakeland Pedlar in period photographs, Pinewood Publications: Burnley (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Hunt, I	1974	The Lakeland Pedlar in period photographs, Pinewood Publications: Burnley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Hunt, I	1975	Fenty's Album: Late Victorian and Edwardian Photographs of Old Bowness and Windermere, Pinewood Publications: Nelson (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Hunt, I	1978	Old Lakeland Transport, Rusland Press: Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Hunt, I	2002	Lakeland Yesterday Volume 1, Smith Settle: Otley (paperback)	Fair	£8	Cumbria
Hutchinson, W	1974	The History of the County of Cumberland, 2 volumes, facsimilie of 1794-1797 edition, EP Publishing: Wakefield (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£60	Cumbria

Hutton, G	1996	A Tour Through Old Lakeland, Richard Stenlake Publishing: Ochiltree (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Hyde, HM	1964	Norman Birkett: The Life of Lord Birkett of Ulverston, Hamish Hamilton Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£1	Cumbria
nman, A	1995	Coniston Between the Wars, Beckside Books: Orsmkirk (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
rons, R, and rons, R	2003	All-Terrain Pushchair Walks: North Lakeland, Sigma Leisure: Ammanford (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Jackson, H, and Jackson, M	1980	Lakeland's Pioneer Rock-Climbers, Dalesman Books: Clapham (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Jackson, H, and Jackson, M	1991	Tragic Maryport Sea Captain's Letters 1890-1898, Hirst-Jackson: Maryport (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Jefferys, T	2001	Historic Map of Westmorland 1770 (Reproduced in four sections from the original engravings), CWAAS record series XIV: Kendal (folding maps)	NEW!	£8.50	Cumbria
Jeffrey, E	1972	Lake District Sketchbook, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Jenkinson, HI	1882	Jenkinson's Eighteen penny Guide to the English Lake District, Edward Stanford: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£40	Cumbria
Jones, ACJ (ed)	1993	The Registers of Egton-cum-Newland, The Lancashire Parish Register Society, Volume 135, The Registers of Egton, Finsthwaite and Satterthwaite (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Jones, D	1980	A Lakeland Camera, Michael Russell Publishing: Guildford (hardback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Jones, J	2001	St Mary's Church in Applethwaite, by Windermere, St Mary's Church: Applethwaite (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Jones, OG	1973	Rock-Climbing in the English Lake District, EJ Morten: Didsbury (hardback, facsimile of 1900 edn) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair, inside pages damaged	£4	Cumbria
Kellett, J	1990	James Ramsden: Barrow's Man of Vision, Monksvale Press: Ulverston (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£5	Cumbria
Kelly, D	1998	The Red Earth, William David Kelly: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Fair	£20	Cumbria
Kelly's Directories	1938	Kelly's Directory of Westmorland, Kelly's Directories: London (hardback)	Good (missing maps)	£50	Cumbria
Kemp, L	2005	The Ghosts of Cumbria, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
Kendal Civic Society	1978	Walks Around Kendal, Kendal Civic Society: Kendal (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Kirby, L	1994	The Kirby Family Volume 1: The Kirbys Family of England, Ann & Lewis Kirby: no location (hardback)	Good (dust jacket damaged)	£75	Cumbria
Knowles, A	1982	With Campbell at Coniston, Lakeland Publishing Company Ltd.: Preston	Good	£4	Cumbria
Lancaster Group of the Ramblers' Association	1999	Walks from 'The Limestone Link', Lancaster Group of the Rambler's Association (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria

Lancaster, JY, and Wattleworth, DR	1977	The Iron & Steel Industry of West Cumberland: An Historical Survey, British Steel Corporation: Workington and Barrow-in-Furness (hardback)	Good	£30	Cumbria
Lascelles, V	2015	Field names of the Duddon and Lickle Valleys, The Duddon Valley Local History Group (paperback)	Good	£9.50	Cumbria
Latham, T	1991	The Ashburner Schooners: The story of the first shipbuilders of Barrow-in-Furness, Ready Rhino Publications: Manchester (hardback) *signed copy*	Good	£40	Cumbria
Lawton, T	1993	Exploring the Lakeland Fells: 32 Mountain Walks Complete with Plan and Relief Maps, Ward Lock: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Layfield, J (ed)	2005	The Sir John Barrow Monument: The Story of Hoad 1848-1859, Handstand Press: Ulverston (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Leach, A	1981	Our Barrow: Barrow Island Part IV, Alfred Barrow School, N.N.S. Print Service: Barrow-in-Furness (stapled A4)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Leach, A	1985	An Illustrated Guide to Furness Abbey 1127-1537, Fletcher & Robinson: Ulverston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Leech, J	2012	Morecambe Bay, John Leech: Grange-over-Sands (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Lefebure, M	1964	The English Lake District, BT Batsford: London (hardback)	Fair	£8	Cumbria
Lefebure, M	1977	Cumbrian Discovery, Victor Gollancz: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Lindal Moor	1983	Lindal Moor C.C. Centenary Brochure, Sawmill Publications: Lindal-in-Furness (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Cricket Club		[EX-LIBRARY]			
Centenary Sub-					
Committee					
Lindop, G	1993	A Literary Guide to the Lake District, Chatto & Windus: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria
Livingstone, JG	2019	A Pennington Pepys: Extracts from the commplace journals & diaries of William Fleming; Book One (1800-1808), Vimiera Publishing (paperback)	NEW!	£10.99	Cumbria
Lockett, A	1973	Morecambe Bay, North Lonsdale Publications: Roose (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Lockett, A	1978	North Western Sail, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair/good	£2	Cumbria
Lofthouse, J	1956	The Curious Traveller Lancaster To Lakeland, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Lofthouse, J	1965	Countrygoers' North, Robert Hale: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£4	Cumbria
Lofthouse, J	1973	The Curious Traveller Through Lakeland, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Lowe, P, and	2006	Images of England: Ulverston, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Bennett, C					
Lovell, JE	c1985	Harrington Harbour, Cumbria, Kendal (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Lucas, P	2014	Thomas Son of Gospatric and the Premonstratensian Canons of Preston Patrick & the Nature of Shap Abbey's Link with the Westmorland Township after c1201 to 1540, PJYL Publishing: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£20	Cumbria
Lynas, B	1995	Lakeland Rocky Rambles: Geology Beneath Your Feet, Sigma Leisure: Wilmslow (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			

MacRoberts, MH, MacRoberts, BR, Tinbergen, J, and Tinbergen, N Mannex, P, & Co Manning, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J	1900 1971 1882 2010 1989 1992 1992 2003 2003	Seventh Annual Furness Year Book 1900, Mackereth, H. W.: Ulverston (hardcover) South Walney Nature Reserve, Barrow Printing Company Ltd: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY] History & Directory of Furness & West Cumberland, T. Snape & Co.: Barrow-in-Furness (hardback) It was Better than Working: Memoirs of the Morecambe Bay Fisherman, Jack Manning: Flookburgh (paperback) *dedicated and signed copy* A Celebration of 800 Years of Market Kendal 1189-1989, Kendal Chamber of Commerce: Kendal (paperback) The Eden Valley, Westmorland: In Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) The Westmorland Lakes in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) Kendal Past & Present, Sutton Publishing: Stroud (paperback) *signed copy*	spine Good – front cover Fair Fair Good Good Good Good Good	£20 £4 £40 £10 £5 £8 £4	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
MacRoberts, BR, Tinbergen, J, and Tinbergen, N Mannex, P, & Co Manning, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	1882 2010 1989 1992 1992 2003	History & Directory of Furness & West Cumberland, T. Snape & Co.: Barrow-in-Furness (hardback) It was Better than Working: Memoirs of the Morecambe Bay Fisherman, Jack Manning: Flookburgh (paperback) *dedicated and signed copy* A Celebration of 800 Years of Market Kendal 1189-1989, Kendal Chamber of Commerce: Kendal (paperback) The Eden Valley, Westmorland: In Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) The Westmorland Lakes in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback)	Fair Good Good Good Good	£40 £10 £5 £8 £4	Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria Cumbria
Mannex, P, & Co Manning, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	2010 1989 1992 1992 2003	(hardback) It was Better than Working: Memoirs of the Morecambe Bay Fisherman, Jack Manning: Flookburgh (paperback) *dedicated and signed copy* A Celebration of 800 Years of Market Kendal 1189-1989, Kendal Chamber of Commerce: Kendal (paperback) The Eden Valley, Westmorland: In Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) The Westmorland Lakes in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback)	Good Good Good	£10 £5 £8 £4	Cumbria Cumbria
Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	1989 1992 1992 2003	Flookburgh (paperback) *dedicated and signed copy* A Celebration of 800 Years of Market Kendal 1189-1989, Kendal Chamber of Commerce: Kendal (paperback) The Eden Valley, Westmorland: In Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) The Westmorland Lakes in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback)	Good Good	£5 £8 £4	Cumbria Cumbria
Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	1992 1992 2003	Kendal (paperback) The Eden Valley, Westmorland: In Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) The Westmorland Lakes in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback)	Good Good	£8 £4	Cumbria
Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	1992 2003	The Eden Valley, Westmorland: In Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback) The Westmorland Lakes in Old Photographs, Alan Sutton: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£4	
Marsh, J Marsh, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	2003				Cumbria
Marsh, J 2 Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and		Kendal Past & Present, Sutton Publishing: Stroud (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	0.4.0	
Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Marsh, J, and	2003		Good	£10	Cumbria
Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and		Kendal Past & Present, Sutton Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Garbutt, J Marsh, J, and	1989	Ulverston: A Nostalgic View of a Market Town, Faust Publications: Burnley (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Marsh, J, and	1994	The Lake Counties of One Hundred Years Ago, Alan Sutton Publishing: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
	2002	Images of Cumbrian Railways, Sutton Publishing: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Marsh, T	1987	The Lake Mountains: Two: Coniston to Helvellyn, Fairfield to Longsleddale, Hodder & Stoughton: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Marsh, T	1997	On Foot in the Lake District 35 Walks Described by Terry Marsh: Northern & Western Fells, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Marshall, JD	1958	Furness and the Industrial Revolution, Barrow-in-Furness Library and Museum Committee: Barrow-in-Furness (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£30	Cumbria
Marshall, JD	1981	Portrait of Cumbria, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Very good	£10	Cumbria
	1981	Portrait of Cumbria, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
	1981	Furness and the Industrial Revolution, Michael Moon: Whitehaven (hardback)	Good	£40	Cumbria
, ,	1976	Victorian and Edwardian Lake District from old photographs, BT Batsford: Tiptree (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
	2019	Feather Bed & Shive of Cheese: Names in the landscape of Finsthwaite, Lakeside, Stott Park & Ealinghearth (paperback)	NEW!	£14.99	Cumbria
Mason, R		An Engineer's Ramble Through Cumbria, In Essence: Grange-over-Sands (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria

Mason, R	2013	The Early Years: Lindal & Marton Primary School (LAMPS), RM Publications: Lindal (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Matthews, RO	1985	The Lake District, Crown Books: Guildford (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Matthews, S	2009	King Arthur Lives in Merrie Carlisle, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£5	Cumbria
McFadzean, A	1987	Wythburn Mine and the lead miners of Helvellyn, Red Earth Publications: Marton (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Mckeever, R	2006	Colthouse: An Historical Account of a Hawkshead Hamlet (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Mee, A	1937	The King's England: The Lake Counties, Hodder and Staughton: London	Good	£5	Cumbria
Miller, M	1994	Exploring Grange and the Cartmel Peninsula: An Area Guide for Visitors, Stramongate Press: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1.95	Cumbria
Millward, R, and Robinson, A	1974	Ullswater and the Eden Valley, Macmillan Education Limited: Norwich (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Millward, R, and Robinson, A	1974	Langdale and the Furness Fells, Macmillan Education Limited: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Millward, R, and Robinson, A	1974	Langdale and the Furness Fells, Macmillan Education Limited: Norwich (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1.50	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR	1980	Life in the Lake District: Pictorial Memories of a Bygone Age, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR	1966	Around Morecambe Bay, Dalesman: Clapham	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR	1968	The John Peel Story, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR	1973	Across Morecambe Bay – by the Oversands Route, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR	1993	The Lost Village of Mardale, Castleberg: Settle (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR, and Delap, P	1974	Lakeland Mammals: A Visitor's Handbook, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Mitchell, WR, and Robson, RW	1976	Lakeland Birds: A Visitor's Handbook, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Nelson (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Monkhouse, FJ	1972	The English Lake District, The Geographical Association: Sheffield (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Moorhouse, S	1970	Twenty Miles Around Morecambe Bay: A Guide to Local Beauty Spots and How to Reach Them, The Morecambe Bay Printers: Morecambe (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Morrison, J	2008	Morecambe Bay, Frances Lincoln Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£	Cumbria
Moseley, F	1997	The Lake District, Geologist's Association Guide 2, The Geologists' Association: no location, (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Muirhead, LR	1949	The Penguin Guides 6: The Lake District, Penguin: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Murray, JR	2012	A Tour of the English Lakes with Thomas Gray & Joseph Farrington RA, Frances Lincoln: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria
Myers, B	1993	Industrial Cumbria in Old Picture Postcards, European Library: Zaltbommel (Netherlands) (hardback)	Good	£15	Cumbria
Myers, B	2000	Barrow-in-Furness Remembered, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Fair	£6	Cumbria
Myers, B (ed)	2000	Barrow-in-Furness remembered, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£6	Cumbria

Nettleton, JA	1989	Shire County Guide: Cumbria, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Nettleton, JA	1996	Cumbria: A Shire County Guide, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Nettleton, J, and Hebron, S	2002	A Guide to Historic Lakeland & Wordsworth, Mulberry Books: Windermere (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Network Management and Construction	1991	A590 Levens Bridge Barrow-in-Furness Trunk road: Ulverston to Dalton Bypass [route consideration – folded poster]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Newall, WS, Crossley, G, Fenwick, J	1936	This Lakeland Sport: Foot and Guides Racing Cumerland & Westmorland Wrestling Houd Trailing, Ambleside Sports Association: Ambleside (paperback)	Fair – grubby back cover	£4	Cumbria
Newton, B	1989	Ravenglass Through the Ages: The story of a Cumbrian Coastal village, British Nuclear fuels plc: Sellafield (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Nicholls. AR	1986	Kendal Town Trail, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback)	Fair – very faded spine	£5	Cumbria
Nicholson, N	1955	The Lakers: The Adventures of the first tourists, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Fair	£8	Cumbria
Nicholson, N	1963	Portrait of the Lakes, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Poor	£5	Cumbria
Nicholson, N	1972	Portrait of the Lakes, Robert Hale: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Nicholson, N	1978	The Shadow of Black Combe, Mid Northumberland Arts Group: Ashington (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Nicholson, N	1996	Greater Lakeland, Robert Hale: London (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Nisbett, I	1989	A Visit to Wilkinsons Pottery Whitehaven 1851. Reprinted from an article in the Whitehaven Herald by The Friends of Whitehaven Museum (pamphlet)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Nock, P	1989	Tales and Legends of Windermere, Orinoco Press: Windermere (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Oliver, S (ed)	2007	The Registers of Ulverston The Registers of St Mary's Ulverston 1813 -1837, The Lancashire Parish Register Society 166 (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Orrell, B, and Vincent, M	1998	Lakeland Monuments Book 1 – North, Bob Orrell Publications: Lamplugh (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Owen, T	1999	The Great Survivor, The Cumbria Railways Association and the Furness Railway Trust: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) *signed by the author*	Good	£8	Cumbria
Oxley Developments Company	1990	Robert Frederick Oxley: A scientific businessman, Oxley Developments Company Ltd.: Ulverston (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Palmer, WT	1946	Odd Corners in English Lakeland, Skeffington & Son: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Palmer, WT	1949	The Penguin Guides 6: The Lake District, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Poor	£2	Cumbria
Palmer, WT	nd	More Odd Corners in English Lakeland, Skeffington & Son: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Park, J	1932	Some Ulverston Records, James Atkinson: Ulverston (hardback)	Fair	£40	Cumbria
Parker, J	1977	Cumbria: A Guide to the Lake District and its County, John Bartholomew & Son: Edinburgh (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria

Parker, J	1981	Walks for Motorists: Lake District Western Area, Frederick Warne: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Parker, J	1982	Walks for Motorists: Lake District Central Area, Frederick Warne: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Parker, J	1982	Walks for Motorists: Lake District Northern Area, Frederick Warne: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Parkinson, AC	1998	A History of Catholicism in the Furness Peninsula 1127-1997, Centre for North-West Regional Studies (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Parrish, C (ed)	2004	Isabella Lickbarrow: Collected Poems and a Biographical Study, The Wordsworth Trust: Grasmere (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Pattinson, GH	1977	Windermere Steamboat Museum, Titus Wilson: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Pattinson, GH	1981	The Great Age of Steam on Windermere, The Windermere Nautical Trust: Windermere (hardback) *signed*	Good	£20	Cumbria
Pattinson, GH	1981	The Great Age of Steam on Windermere, The Windermere Nautical Trust: Windermere (hardback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Pattinson, GH	1988	Windermere Steamboat Museum and Motorboat Collection, 5 th edition, Windermere Nautical Trust: Windermere (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Pearsall, WH	1969	Lake District National Park, National Park Guide No. 6, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Pearsall, WH, and Pennington, W	1977	The Lake District: A Landscape History, The New Naturalist, Collins: London (hardback)	Very good	£5	Cumbria
Pearson, A	2019	The History of Ulverston Canal, no publisher: Ulverston, paperback	NEW!	£7.50	Cumbria
Peter, D	1985	'Cross Kent Sands: The Story of Morecambe Bay and the Guides Across the Kent Sands, Lunesdale Publishing Group: Carnforth (paperback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Pettingale, D, and Nutter, K	1981	The History of Barrow Rugby League Football Club, Barrow Rugby League Football Club: Ulverston (paperback)	Fair	£7	Cumbria
Poucher, WA	1983	The Lake District, Constable: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Powell, R, and Wood, D	1986	Ordnance Survey Leisure Guide: Lake District, Publications Division of the Automobile Association and Ordnance Survey: Basingstoke (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Postlethwaite, J	1980	Mines and Mining in the English Lake District, Michael Moon: Whitehaven (hardback)	Good	£20	Cumbria
Publicity and Development Committee Kendal Corporation, The	nd	Kendal: The Gateway to Lakeland, The Publicity and Development Committee Kendal Corporation: Kendal (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Ramshaw, D	1996	The English Lakes: Tales from History, Legend and Folklore, P3 Publications: Carlisle (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Ramshaw, D	2005	The Carlisle Floods (Saturday, January 8 th 2005): A Photographic Record, P3 Publications: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Ramshaw, D	2010	Cockermouth Floods 19 November 2009, 2nd edition, P3 Publications: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Ramshaw, D, and Adams, J	1994	The English Lakes, P3 Publications: Carlisle (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY] *signed by D Ramshaw*	Good	£4	Cumbria
Raw, D	1988	"It's Only Me": A Life of the Reverend Theodore Bayley Hardy V.C. D.S.O. M.C. 1863 Vicar of Hutton Roof, Westmorland, Frank Peters Publishing: Gatebeck (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£12	Cumbria

Rawson, J	2006	The Lake District: Walks from Skiddaw to Scafell, Halsgrove: Tiverton (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Read, EA	1999	1000 Years of Egremont, Egremont Heritage and Tourism Group (pamphlet)	Fair	£1	Cumbria
Rice, HAL	1974	Lake Country Towns, Robert Hale: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair, with dust jacket	£3	Cumbria
Richardson, S	1997	The Forgotten Man of Lakeland, Mill Field Publications: Harrington (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Robinson, C	1980	Sand Pilot of Morecambe Bay, David & Charles (hardback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Robinson, C	1984	One Man's Morecambe Bay, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) *signed copy*	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Robinson, C	1989	Sandman of Morecambe Bay, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Robinson, C	1998	Sand Pilot of Morecambe Bay, Atlantic Publishers: Huddersfield (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Robinson, C	1998	Sand Pilot of Morecambe Bay, Atlantic Publishers: Huddersfield (paperback) *signed and dedicated copy*	Good	£8	Cumbria
Robinson, C	2003	40 Years on Morecambe Bay, Great Northern Books: Ilkley (paperback) *signed by author*	Good	£5	Cumbria
Robinson, H	1987	Walney Island Past and Present, Imagen Printers: Penrith (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Robinson, MS	2004	A Year at Killington Hall: The 1876 Diary of Agnes Ann Kendal – Life in Victorian England Through the Eyes of a Farmer's Daughter, Judith M.S. Robinson: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Robinson, JR, Cook, G, Grice, K, Hardwick, B, Minchom, P, Russell, N, Simpson, M	2016	Great Grandad's Army Rifle Ranges of the Lake District (paperback)	Good	£7	Cumbria
Rogerson, F	1973	History and Records of the Notable Fell Walks 1864-1972 within The Lake District Also Supplements for 1973-4 and 1975-6, Lindeth (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Rollinson, W	1991	Lakeland Walls, Dalesman Books: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Rollinson, W	1968	A Tour in the Lakes made in 1797, Frank Graham: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£2	Cumbria
Rollinson, W	1974	Like and Traditions in the Lake District, J.M. Dent & Sons Ltd: London (hardback)	Good (dust jacket only fair)	£5	Cumbria
Rollinson, W	1996	A History of Cumberland & Westmorland, Phillimore & Co: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Rollinson, W	1996	The Lake District: Life and Traditions, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Rothwell, C	2005	Along the River Kent, Sutton Publishing: Sparkford (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Routledge, AW	2003	Whitehaven Then & Now Volume II, History Press: Stroud (hardback)	Fair	£6	Cumbria
Rushton, M, and Snell, J	1983	Ulverston in Old Picture Postcards, European Library: Zaltbommel (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Sale, R, and Lees, A	1986	The Ancient Ways of Lakeland: A Circular Route for Walkers, André Deutsch Limited: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria

Sands, H	2011	The Horses of Appleby Fair, Old Pond Publishing: Ipswich (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Sankey, R	nd	Raymond Sankey's South Cumbria Past & Present, Silver Link Publishing: St Michael's on Wyre (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Sankey, R	1978	Barrow-in-Furness: A Second Photographic Recollection, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Nelson (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Sankey, R	1986	Life in Bygone Barrow, Dalesman Books: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Sankey, R	1986	Maritime Heritage: Barrow & Morecambe Bay, Silver Link Publishing: Carnforth (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY] *signed copy*	Good (faded cover)	£5	Cumbria
Sankey, R	1989	Raymond Sankey's Ulverston and Furness Album, Silver Link Publishing: St Michael's on Wyre (paperback) *signed by author*	Good	£12	Cumbria
Satchell, J	1984	Kendal on Tenterhooks, Kendal Civic Society & Frank Peters Publishing: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Saxton, S	2013	Cumberland & Westmorland Ramble, Four Points Ramble Association: Stockport (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Scott, J	1995	A Lakeland Valley Through Time: A history of Staveley, Kentmere and Ings, The Staveley and District History Society: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Scott, W (ed)	1989	Park your car and take a walk: Walks for the family in Furness and South Lakeland, Furness Group of the Ramblers' Association: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£1	Cumbria
Shackleton, EH	1975	Lakeland Geology, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Shackleton, EH	1975	Geological Excursions in Lakeland, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Shackleton, EH	nd	The Limestone Series of West Cumberland, Cumberland Geological Society: no location (card)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Shackleton, EH	1966	Lakeland Geology, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Sharpe, R	2006	Norman Rule in Cumbria 1092-1136, Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society Tract Series Vol. XXI, Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Shaw, WT	1983	Mining in the Lake Counties, Dalesman Books: Keighley (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Shaw, WT	1983	Mining in the Lake Counties, Dalesman Books: Keighley (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Sheehan, B	nd	A Journey Throung the Lake District, Jarrold Publishing: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Shelbourn, C	1994	Walker's Companion: Lake District, Ward Lock: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Shelbourn, C	1988	Lakeland Towns and Villages, Forster Davies Ltd.: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Shelbourn, C	1999	Take a Hike, Cicerone: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Shepherd, K	1989	Lakeland 50 Years Ago, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback) *signed copy*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Shepherd, K	1991	Lakeland 50 Years Ago, Volume II, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Shepley, A	1996	Pub Walks in North & West Cumbria Cumberland, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Cumbria
Shipp, T (ed)	1982	The Lake District: the Cumberland Geological Society, Unwin Paperbacks: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Shipp, T (ed)	1982	The Lake District: the Cumberland Geological Society, Unwin Paperbacks: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria

Shirt, D	2006	Kentigern in Cumbria: His Presence and Cult, de Sherd Publications: Maryport (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Sinker, Rev. J	1905	Memoirs of the Rev. Canon Stock, Rector of Windermere (1857-1904), A. W. Johnson & Sons: Windermere (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Sisson, M	2000	A Century of Heversham and Leasgill: A walk in time through these old Westmorland villages, Helm Press: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Slee, M	1917	Older Carlisle Round & About, no publisher or location (card)	Fair	£10	Cumbria
Smith, B	1984	Exploring the High Fells with a Wainwright Guidebook, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Smith, GD	1997	Gavin D. Smith's Lake District: An Alternative View of the Land of the Lakes, Serpent Press: Oldham (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Smith, L	2012	A South Lakeland Nautical Dynasty, Lensden Publishing: Milnthorpe (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria
Smith, K	1984	Old Towns and Cities Carlisle, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Smith, K	1969	Carlisle, Carlisle Corporation (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Smith, L	2012	A South Lakeland Nautical Dynasty: Captain Joseph Fayrer of Milnthorpe, Lensden Publishing: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Smith, R	1998	Lake District Pictorial Memories, Waterton Press: Bridgend (hardback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Smith, R	2001	Lake District Photographic Memories, Frith Book Co: Teffont (hardback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Smith, R	2000	Francis Frith's Cumbria, Frith Book Company: Teffont (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Smith, R	2002	Francis Frith's Cumbria, Frith Book Company: Teffont (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Snell, J, and Rushton, M	1979	Ulverston & District in Times Past, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) *signed by J Snell*	Good	£8	Cumbria
Snell, J, and Rushton, M	1979	Ulverston & District in Times Past, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
"Spartina"	1972	Looking at Southern Lakeland, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Speakman, C (ed)	1990	The Hidden Places of Cumbria, M & M Publishing Ltd.: Harrogate (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Spencer, B	1981	A Visitor's Guide to The Lake District, Moorland Publishing Co: Trowbridge (hardback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Sproat, J	1992	Her Father's Daughter, Ulverston (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Stevens, R	1990	The History of the Parish of Allithwaite, no publication details (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
Stuart, SE	1999	Biographical List of Clockmakers: North Lancashire and South Westmorland 1680-1900, Centre for North-West Regional Studies: Lancaster (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£30	Cumbria
Sutton, S	1960	The Story of Borrowdale, Borrowdale Women's Institute, Ferguson Brothers: Keswick (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Swain, R	2008	Morecambe Bay Rambles, Yan Press: Bolton-le-Sands (paperback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
T. R. [?]	1882	Echoes from the Lake District, W. B. Horner: Windermere (hardback) *labelled as school prize 1887*	Good	£10	Cumbria
Taylor, CD	1983	Portrait of Windermere, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			

Taylor, EM	1981	William Wordsworth and St. Oswald's Church, Grasmere, Grasmere Church Publications (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, J	2014	Keswick Book 8, McKanes Printers: Keswick (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1966	Selected Walks in the Lake District, Ramblers' Association: Keswick (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1967	Buttermere Valley: A Lakeland Ramblers' Guide, Rambler's Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1967	Ennerdale Valley, Ramblers' Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1967	Guide to Eskdale, Ramblers' Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1967	Guide to Wasdale, Ramblers' Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1968	Guide to Coniston, Ramblers' Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1969	Guide to Ullswater, Ramblers' Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	1969	Langdale Valley, Ramblers' Association: Whitehaven (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	nd	The Lake District: Britain's Largest National Park, 'Geographia': London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, R	nd	The Homeland Guide to the Lake District, The Homeland Association: London (paperback)	Poor	£2	Cumbria
Taylor, S	1955	Cartmel, People and Priory, Titus Wilson and Son: Kendal (hardback – newspaper cuttings pasted into back)	Good	£15	Cumbria
Thain, LM	1988	<i>'Through the Ages': The Story of Nenthead</i> , North Pennines Heritage Trust: Alston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Thompson, I	2010	The English Lakes: A history, Bloomsbury Publishing: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Thompson, TW	1956	Hawkshead Church Chapelry & Parish, Hawkshead Parochial Church Council: Ambleside (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1.50	Cumbria
Thompson, TW	1974	Hawkshead Church Chapelry & Parish, Hawkshead Parochial Church Council: Ambleside (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Thompson, TW	1987	Hawkshead Church Chapelry & Parish, fifth edition, Hawkshead Parochial Church Council: Ambleside (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Γhomson, R (ed)	nd	Duddon Estuary, Badger Press Limited: Bowness on Windermere (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Γinne, ED	1946	The Lure of Lakeland, Frederick Warne & Co. Ltd.: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Titchmarsh, P, and Titchmarsh, H	nd	Lakeland by car: Book 2, Jarrold and Sons Ltd.: Norwich (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£0.20	Cumbria
Todd, B	2002	Harriet Martineau at Ambleside, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£7	Cumbria
Todd, H	1891	Notita Ecclesiae Cathedralis Carliolensis: et notita prioratus de wedderhal, Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society, Tract Series No. 6 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£5	Cumbria
Trent, C	1967	Motoring on Regional Byways: Lakeland, GT Foulis & Co: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£5	Cumbria
Trescatheric, B	1983	Sport and Leisure in Victorian Barrow, Hougenai Press: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Trescatheric, B	1987	Barrow Town Hall 1887-1987: A Centenary History of the Town Hall of Barrow-in-Furness 1887-1987, Titus Wilson: Kendal (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria

Trescatheric, B	1992	A History of the North Lancashire and District Cricket League, A&C Printing: Preston, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Trescatheric, B	1999	Barrow 2000: A Millennium Souvenir, Trinity Press: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Trescatheric, B	1989	Barrow's Home Front 1939-1945, Bryn Trescatheric: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Trevelyan, J	1977	The Cumbria Way, Dalesman Books: Whitehaven (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Cumbria
Trevelyan, J	1994	The Cumbria Way, Dalesman Publishing Company Limited (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Tyler, İ	2001	Cumbrian Mining, Blue Rock Publications: Keswick (hardback)	Good	£30	Cumbria
Tyler, I	2010	The Gunpowder Mills of Cumbria: A history of Cumbria's Gunpowder Industry, Blue Rock	NEW!	£25	Cumbria
		Publications: Keswick (hardback)			
Ulverston &	1990	The Ulverston Calendar for 1990, Ulverston & District Civic Trust: Ulverston (ring bound)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
District Civic Trust					
Wainwright, A	Nd	A Second Lakeland Sketchbook, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback) *signed*	Good	£50	Cumbria
Wainwright, A	1985	Old Roads of Eastern Lakeland, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Wainwright, A	1995	A Pictorial Guide to the Lakeland Fells, Book Three the Central Fells, Penguin Group: London	Fair	£5	Cumbria
		(hardback)			
Wainwright, A	1996	Seven Favourite Fellwalks, Michael Joseph: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Cumbria
Wainwright, A	2001	A Pictorial Guide to the Lakeland Fells, Book One: The Eastern Fells, the Penguin Group:	Good	£5	Cumbria
-		Bungay (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]			
Wainwright, A	2001	A Pictorial Guide to the Lakeland Fells, Book Five: The Northern Fells, the Penguin Group:	Good	£5	Cumbria
		Bungay (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]			
Wainwright, A	1988	Fellwalking with a Camera, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria
Wainwright, A	nd	A Furness Sketchbook, Westmorklan Gazette: Kendal (hardback)	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Wakefield, AM	1909	Cartmel Priory and Sketches of North Lonsdale, H.T. Mason: Grange-over-Sands (hardback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
		dedication to previous owner in front			
Walker, FM	nd	A Little History and Guide to Hawkshead, eight impression, Reed's Limited: Penrith (pamphlet)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Waller, C	1981	Nature Guide to the Lake District: Cumbria & N Lancashire, Usborne Publishing Ltd: London	Good	£2	Cumbria
		(paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]			
Walton, J (ed)	1958	National Forest Park Guides: The Border, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
		[EX-LIBRARY]			
Walton, JE	1984	A History of Dalton-in-Furness, Phillimore & Co. Ltd.: Southampton (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Cumbria
Ward, D	2009	Encore! Ten Years of Theatre by the Lake, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£10	Cumbria
Ward, EM	1929	Days in Lakeland: Past and Present, Methuen & Co. Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Watson, J	1925	The English Lake District Fisheries, T. N. Foulis, Ltd.: London (hardback) [Note 'To Miss Lily'	Fair – no	£20	Cumbria
		on first page] [EX-LIBRARY]	DJ		
Weaver, J	1992	Cumbria to Northumberland, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Welsh, M	1985	A Naturalist's Guide to Lakeland Waterfalls Throughout the Year, Westmorland Gazette:	Good	£5	Cumbria
		Kendal (paperback)			
	nd	A Country Journal: The Diary of a Cumbrian Naturalist, Countryside: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Cumbria
Welsh, M	nd	A Country Southar. The Diary of a Cumbrian Naturalist, Country side. No location (paperback)	Good	~~	Oumbria

Welsh, M	1987	A Second Naturalist's Guide to Lakeland Waterfalls Throughout the year, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Westall, OM	1976	Windermere in the Nineteenth Century, Centre for North-West Regional Studies University of Lancaster Occasional Paper 1: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Vestall, OM	1976	Windermere in the Nineteenth Century, Centre for North-west Regional Studies, University of Lancaster, Occasional Paper No. 1 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Vestall, OM (ed)	1991	Windermere in the nineteenth century, Centre for North-west Regional Studies, University of Lancaster, Occasional Paper No. 20 (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Weston, P	nd	The Cumbria Way: A Stroll Through Sedbergham People and Places Past and Present, no publisher: no location	Good	£5	Cumbria
Nhite, W	1930	Furness Folk and Facts, Titus Wilson & Son: Kendal (hardback)	Poor	£10	Cumbria
White, D	2002	The Windermere Ferry: History, Boats, Ferrymen and Passengers, Helm Press: Kendal (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Cumbria
Wilkinson, B (ed)	2010	A Safe Haven: Evacuees in Keswick 1939-1945, Bookcase: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Vilks, A	2012	Tales from a Stone Cottage, Quiller: Shrewsbury (hardback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Williams, LA	1975	Road Transport in Cumbria in the Nineteenth Century, George Allen & Unwin Ltd, London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Cumbria
Wilson, B	1895	The Sedbergh School Register 1546 to 1895, Richard Jackson: Leeds (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£15	Cumbria
Wilson, EM	nd	Much Cry of Kendal Wool, Curwen Archives Trust: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£6	Cumbria
Wilson, J	1976	The Birds of Morecambe Bay, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Wilson, HS	nd	The "Camera" Series Album of Views of the English Lakes, H Slade Wilson: Keswick, (hardback)	Fair, cover faded	£6	Cumbria
Ningfield, M	1990	In the Beginning there was the End!, Barrow Association Football Club Ltd: Worthing (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£0.50	Cumbria
Nise, J	2008	Vickers Barrow Built Warships, Maritime Books: Cornwall	Good, with dust jacket	£15	Cumbria
Nomen's Institute Cartmel Branch	1980	Notes on Old Cartmel and the Valley, Peter Bain Smith: Cartmel (paperback)	Good	£4	Cumbria
Wood, HE, and Dowell, J	1968	Cumberland: official guide with map, New Edition 1968-1969, Cumberland County Council, Town & Country Publications (paperback)	Fair	£4	Cumbria
Wood, RW	1988	Family Walks in Lakeland – 1: Ambleside, Windermere and Kendal, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria
Woodruff, D	2009	Curious Tales of Workington, Amberley: Stroud (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£5	Cumbria
Voodruff, D	2011	Workington Through Time, Amberley Publishing: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£12	Cumbria
Woods, M	1980	Fifty Years on the Fells: A History of Barrow and District Holiday Fellowship Rambling Club (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Cumbria

Woof, R (ed)	1970	Wordsworth's Hawkshead, Oxford University Press: New York (hardback)	Good – dust jacket a little torn	£10	Cumbria
Wrangham, CE (ed)	1983	Journey to the Lake District from Cambridge 1779, Oriel Press: London (paperback)	Good	£8	Cumbria
Wyatt, J	1973	The Shining Levels: The Story of a Man who went back to nature, Geoffrey Bles: Altrincham (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Cumbria
Wyatt, J	1981	Discover the Lake District, Discovery Guides: Barnard Castle (paperback)	Fair	£2	Cumbria
Wyatt, J	1987	The Lake District National Park, Webb & Bower: Exeter (paperback)	Good	£3	Cumbria
Wyatt, J	1991	The Bliss of Solitude: A Conservationist's Tour of the Lakes, Ellenbank Press: Maryport (hardback)	Good	£5	Cumbria

North-West

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Abram, C	nd	Morecambe Bay: Our Heritage: The Real Lancashire Coast, Part 3 [DVD]	Fair	£2	North West
Ainsworth, H	1976	The Lancashire Witches, E. J. Morten: Didsbury (paperback)	Fair	£3	North West
Ainsworth, WH	nd	The Lancashire Witches: A romance of Pendle Forest, Aurora Publishing: Bolton (paperback)	Good	£4	North West
Ainsworth, WH	1992	The Lancashire Witches: A romance of Pendle Forest, Printwise Publications Ltd.: Salford (paperback)	Good	£4	North West
Anon.	1951	Burnley Festival Week, Burnley Corporation: Burnley (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Anon.	1971	Greenacres Congregational Church Oldham: Tercentenary Year: Official Year Book, 1672-1972, Oldham (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Anon.	1994	Memories of Old Lancashire, Aurora Publishing: Bolton (paperback)	Good	£4	North West
Anon.	nd	"Our Own District" Series: Lancashire, Edward Arnold: London (paperback)	Poor	£4	North West
Aspinall, S	nd	The Loyal Owls: The Story of William and Ralph Standish 1660-1720, no publisher: no location (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£2	North West
Axon, WEA	nd	A Lancashire Treasury: Stories and folk-tales of old Lancashire, Aurora Publishing: Bolton (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Bagley, JJ	1964	A History of Lancashire, Darwen Finlayson Ltd: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	North West
Bagley, JJ	1982	A History of Lancashire, Phillimore & Co. Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£5	North West
Barnes, B	1973	Saddleworth Historical Society Local Interest Trail: No. 1 Delph, Heights and Grange, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth	Good	£2	North West
Barnes, B	1975	Local Interest Trail No 5: Grasscroft Area, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth (paperback)	Good	£2	North West

Barnes, B	nd	Local Interest Trail No 6: Denshaw Area, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth, (fold out map)	Good	£2	North West
Barnes, B	1981	Passage through time: Saddleworth roads & trackways; a history, the Saddleworth Historical Society (paperback)	Good	£8	North West
Bass, Ratcliff & Gretton, Ltd.	1904	Excursion to Liverpool (paperback)	Good	£6	North West
Bennett, W	1948	The history of Burnley 1650 to 1850, Part 3, Burnley Corporation: Burnley (hardback)	Fair	£10	North West
Bennett, W	1957	The Pendle Witches, The County Borough of Burnley Libraries and Arts Committee (paperback)	Good	£10	North West
Berry, AJ	nd	The Story of Lancashire, Sir Isaac Pitman & Sons: London (hardback)	Good	£6	North West
Bradbury, J	1871	Saddleworth Sketches, Oldham Chronicle: Oldham (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£10	North West
Buchanan, V (ed)	1978	A look at old Darwen, Lancashire County Council (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Burnley Grammar	1926	The Brun: The Magazine of the Burnley Grammar School	Fair	£2 each	North West
School	and 1929				
Champness, J	1984	Historic Houses in the Lancaster Area, Lancaster City Council: Lancaster (folding pamphlet)	Good	£3	North West
Channon, H	1970	Portrait of Liverpool, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	North West
Chitty, G (ed)	1977	M58 Archaeological Survey, Merseyside Archaeological Society/West Lancashire Archaeological Society (paperback)	Fair	£5	North West
Clayton, A	1990	Garstang and Fylde Album, Silver Fox Publishing: St Michael's on Wyre (paperback)	Fair	£8	North West
Colligan, AW	1981	The Weighver's Seaport: The Story of Hollingworth Lake, G Kelsall: Littleborough, (paperback)	Good	£6	North West
Cromarty, D	<i>c</i> 1900	Picturesque Lancashire (North of the Ribble), Valetine & Sons Ltd: Dundee (hardback)	Fair (spine poor)	£5	North West
Cunliffe, H	1994	The Story of Sunderland Point: From the early days to modern times, Morecambe (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Curtis, B	1986	Fleetwood: a town is born, Terence Dalton Limited: Lavenham (paperback)	Good	£10	North West
Davenport, K	1985	Some Oldham Times, Neil Richardson: Manchester (pamphlet)	Good	£8	North West
Davies, A	2010	The Pretoria Pit disaster: A centenary account, Amberley Publishing Plc: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Docton, K	1973	Lancaster as it Was, Hendon Publishing Co: Nelson	Fair	£6	North West
Easdown, M	2009	Lancashire's Seaside Piers: also featuring the piers of the River Mersey, Cumbria and the Isle of Man, Wharncliffe Books: Barnsley (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
English Heritage	2002	Heritage Unlocked: Guide to Free Sites in the North West, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£4	North West
Eyre, K	1972	Lancashire Legends, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd., Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Ffinch, M	1985	Portrait of Penrith and the East Fellside, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	North West
Fox, M, and Fox,	2001	Images of England: Saddleworth, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£8	North West
Freeman, TW, Rodgers, HB, Kinvig, RH	1966	Lancashire, Cheshire and the Isle of Man, Thomas Nelson and Sons: London (hardback)	Good	£3	North West

Г И D	4000	The Diver Dibble Terror of Deltar Limited Leverborn (repeated)	0	0.5	N - :-4 - \ \ \ / 4
Freethy, R	1988	The River Ribble, Terence Dalton Limited: Lavenham (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Freethy, R	1998	Lancashire Privies, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Frost, R	1977	Along t'cut: A towpath trail through Burnley, Burnley Teachers centre: Burnley (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Garstang, J	1897	A History of the Blackburn Grammar School, North-East Lancashire Press Co: Blackburn (hardback)	Good	£20	North West
Gibson, LI	1977	Lancashire Castles and Towers, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£3	North West
Greenwood, W	1970	The County Book of Lancashire, Howard Baker: London, (hardback)	Good	£4	North West
Groombridge, MJ	1950	Guide to the Charters, Plate and Insignia of the City of Chester, Phillipson & Golder Ltd: Chester (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Harland, J (ed)	1870	The History of the County Palatine and Duchy of Lancaster by the Late Edward Baines Esq, 2 Vols, George Routledge and Sons: London (hardback)	Fair	£80	North West
Hastings, H	1930	Lancaster Historical Pageant Book of Words: The pageant enacted at Cross Hill, Lancaster, August 4th to 9th, 1930, Lancaster Pageant committee: Lancaster (paperback)	Fair	£5	North West
Holmes, H	2001	Warton in Wartime, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£6	North West
Horrocks, S	1971	Lancashire Business Histories, The Joint Committee on the Lancashire Bibliography: Manchester (paperback)	Fair	£8	North West
Horrocks, S	1973	Lancashire Registers: Parochial: Non-parochial; Monumental Inscriptions, Names, Wills, The Joint Committee on the Lancashire Bibliography: Manchester (hardback)	Fair	£15	North West
Howcroft, GB	1972	George Shaw of St Chad's Saddleworth, Saddleworth Historical Society Publications 1, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth (paperback)	Good	£8	North West
Hudson, J	1993	Bury in old photographs, Alan Sutton Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Hudson, J	1991	A Lancashire Christmas, Alan Sutton Publishing (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Lancashire County Planning and Development Committee	1955	Planning for Progress: Lancashire County Planning and Development Committee (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Littleborough Civic Trust	nd	Walks around Littleborough, George Kelsall Publishing: Littleborough (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Lofthouse, J	1976	Lancashire's Fair Face, Robert Hale: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	North West
Lofthouse, J	1967	Portrait of Lancashire, Robert Hale & Company: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	North West
Marsden, WE	1975	Geography of the British Isles Series: North West England, 2 nd edn, Cambridge University Press: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	North-West
Marshall, JD	1974	Lancashire: City and County Histories, David & Charles: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	North West
Miller, GC	1970	Old Coaching Inns & Coaching Houses with Other Vanished Scenes of Blackburn, Blackburn Times: Blackburn (paperback)	Fair	£5	North West
Mitchell, WR	1971	Bowland and Pendle Hill: A Tourist's Guide, Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Silsden (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	North West
Mitchell, WR	1968	Lancashire Witch country, Dalesman Publishing Company, Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Mitchell, WR	1974	Lancashire Witch country, Dalesman Books: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
viiicheii, WK	19/4	Lancasnire vvitcri country, Dalesman Books: Clapnam (paperback)	G000	±٥	NOITH WEST

Morley, AH, Smalley, M, and Thornburrow, LW	1986	Warton: The Story of a Lancashire Village, Mayoh Press Ltd.: Carnforth (paperback)	Good	£6	North West
Morrin, S	2005	The Devil Casts His Net: The Winter Hill Air Disaster, Stockport (paperback)	Good	£10	North West
National Trust	C1993	Speke Hall: A short guide to the house (folding pamphlet)	Good	£1	North West
Newman, R (ed)	1996	The Archaeology of Lancashire: Present State and Future Priorities, Lancaster University Archaeological Unit: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£7	North West
Pavey, A	2004	Speedway in the North-West, Tempus Publishing Ltd: Stroud (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£20	North-West
Pearce, JP	1917	Lancashire Legends, Liverpool (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£6	North West
Peter, D	1984	In and Around Silverdale, Lunesdale Publishing Group: Blackburn (paperback)	Fair	£3	North West
Poole, R	1982	Popular Leisure and the Music Hall in 19th-Century Bolton, Centre for North-west Regional Studies, University of Lancaster, Occasional Paper No. 12 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	North West
Rigby, J	2006	Life on the Lancaster Canal, Landy Publishing: Blackpool (paperback)	Fair	£4	North West
Rose, D	nd	A Village Remembered: Childer Thornton Conservation Association (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Rose, MB	1996	The Lancashire Cotton Industry: A history since 1700, Lancashire County Books: Preston (hardback)	Good – slightly faded DJ	£30	North West
Rothwell, C	1991	Bright and Breezy Blackpool: a pictorial journey through Blackpool's past, Printwise Publications Limited, bury (paperback)	Good	£4	North West
Rowson, C	1971	Curiosities of Lancashire, Frank Graham: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Safford, J	1973	Oldham as it Was, Hendon Publishing: Nelson (paperback)	Good	£8	North West
Shercliff, WH	1965	Manchester: A Short History of its Development, Municipal Publicity and Information Office: Manchester (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Shercliff, WH	1972	Manchester: A Short History of its Development, Municipal Publicity and Information Office: Manchester	Good	£5	North West
Steed, E	1992	Greenslate Farm Roundhouse: A Replica Iron-Age Roundhouse at Billinge, near Wigan (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Turner, B	2011	Victorian Lytham: Portrait of a 19 th Century Watering-place, Lytham St. Anne's Civic Society (hardback)	Good	£10	North West
Walmsley, L, and Stokes, HG	1951	About Britain No. 9 Lancashire & Yorkshire, Collins: London (hardback)	Good	£5	North West
Walters, JC	1949	The Charm of Lancashire, A & C Black: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	North West
Ward, TE	1982	Chester Observed, The Chester Observer: Chester (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£8	North West
Ward, TE	1983	Memories of Yesterday: a Collection of Photographs taken 1846-1930, Chester Observer: Chester (paperback) *signed copy*	Fair	£10	North West
Webb, T	1976	Oldham: From Earliest Times to the Present, Oldham Libraries, Galleries and Museums: Oldham (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Weir, A	1998	Lancaster & York: The Wars of the Roses, Pimlico: London (paperback)	Good	£3	North West
Whale, D	1984	Lost Villages of Liverpool, Part Two, T. Stephenson & Sons: Prescot (paperback)	Fair	£4	North West
		- , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			

White, AJ	1992	The Buildings of Georgian Lancaster, Centre for North-West Regional Studies University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
White, AJ	2000	The Buildings of Georgian Lancaster, Centre for North-West Regional Studies University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Wibberley, J	nd	Greenacres Congregational Church, no location: no publisher, (paperback) *signed and dedicated by author*	Good	£4	North West
Wilcock, J (ed)	2012	A Lancashire Village Victorian Diary: The Story of Calder Vale and Oakenclough, Jack Wilcock: Garstang (paperback)	Good	£8	North West
Winstanley, M (ed)	2000	Rural Industries of the Lune Valley, Centre for North-West Regional Studies: Lancaster (paperback)	Good	£5	North West
Worker's Educational Association Saddleworth Branch	1964	The Saddleworth Story, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Fair	£6	North West
Wright, K, and Milne, S	2005	An Archaeological Evaluation of a Landscape Feature on the Northern Aspect of Wildbank, Millbrook, Stalybridge, Tameside Archaeological Society: unpublished report (photocopy)	Good	£2	North West
Wyke, T (ed)	nd	A Checklist of Theses on the History of Lancashire, Manchester Polytechnic: Manchester (bound report)	Good	£5	North West

North-East

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	nd	Guide-book to Alnwick Castle, The Duke of Northumberland: Alnwick (paperback)	Good	£2	North East
Architectural and Archaeological Society of Durham and Northumberland	1992	Durham Archaeological Journal, Volume 8 (paperback)	Good	£3	North East
Architectural and Archaeological Society of Durham and Northumberland	1962	'Sir John Clerk's visit to the North of England in 1724', Reprinted from <i>Transactions of the Architectural and Archaeological Society of Durham and Northumberland</i> , Centenary Issue, Volume XI , Parts III and IV (paperback)	Good	£2	North East
Austin, D	1988	Barnard Castle, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£1	North East

Birley, E	1936	Housesteads Northumberland; Housesteads: Fort, Milecastle and Settlement, The Housesteads Management Committee at Housesteads: Haydon Bridge (paperback)	Good	£2	North East
Charlton, B	1987	Upper North Tynedale: a Northumbrian Valley and its People, Northumbrian Water: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback)	Fair	£3	North East
Cleveland County Council	nd	Guisborough in Antiquity [folded guide]	Good	£0.50	North East
Earnshaw, A	1983	The Wear Valley Way, Discovery Guides: Middleton-in-Teesdale (paperback)	Fair	£3	North East
Frodsham, P	2006	In the Valley of the Sacred Mountain: An Introduction to Prehistoric Upper Coquetdale 100 Years After David Dippie Dixon, Northern Heritage Publishing: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback)	Good	£15	North East
Grierson, E	1976	The Companion Guide to Northumbria, William Collins Sons & Co Ltd: Glasgow (hardback)	Good	£2	North East
Griffin, A	1997	A slice of life: fifty years in Blyth Valley; The people's perspective (paperback)	Good	£10	North East
Guy, J	1996	The Josephine & John Bowes Museum: A Souvenir Guide Book, Addax Retail Publishing: Kent (paperback)	Good	£1	North East
Northumberland Archaeology and Building Conservation Service	1997	Archaeology in Northumberland 1996-1997, Northumberland County Council: Morpeth, (paperback)	Good	£2	North East
Philipson, J (ed)	1969	Northumberland, National Park Guide No. 7, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	North East
Philipson, J (ed)	1975	Northumberland, National Park Guide No. 7, second edition, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	North East
Ramsden, DM	1948	From Stainmore to the Tees, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair (cover damaged)	£4	North East
Tranter, N	1972	Portrait of the Border Country, Robert Hale: London, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	North East
Trevelyan, R	1994	Wallington, Northumberland, The National Trust: no location, (paperback)	Good	£3	North East
Waltham, JE, and Holmes, WD	1974	Geography of the British Isles Series: North East England, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Fair	£3	North East
Walton, J	1962	National Forest Park Guide: The Border, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	North East

Yorkshire

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	1914	Best Ways to Visit Brontë-Land from Halifax, The Halifax Courier Ltd: Halifax (paperback with	Fair	£4	Yorkshire
		fold-out map)			

Anon.	1956	Sowerby Bridge Urban District Centenary 1856-1956: One Hundred Years of Local Government, Sowerby Bridge Urban District: Sowerby Bridge (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	1978	The Calderdale Way, Calderdale Way Association: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	1980	Claremont, Leeds Civic Trust: Leeds (leaflet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Anon.	1984	Temple Newsam, Leeds City Art Gallery: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	2006	South Pennine Walking Festival, (leaflet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	The Wood Hall Moated Medieval Project, Wood Hall Moated Manor Project: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	2009	A Celebration of Halifax Minster on the Feast of Christ the King, Halifax Minster: Halifax, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Sowerby Bridge: Official Guide and Industrial Handbook, The Home Publishing Co: Croydon (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Wainhouse Tower: The Remarkable Tower, Metropolitan Borough of Calderdale: Calderdale (pamphlet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	The Only Practical Pictorial Guide to Ingleton & Clapham, Thomas Johnson: Blackburn, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Country Walks Around Brighouse, Brighouse Civic Trust and The Brighouse Echo: Brighouse (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Discover Halifax (leaflet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Hawes and its Neighbourhood: An Illustrated Guide for Visitors, Hawes and District Advertising and Improvement Association: no location, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£5	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Kirklees Civic Guide, The British Publishing Co Ltd: Gloucester (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Slurring Rock Nature Trail, Hepton Rural District Council: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Roystone Grange Archaeological Trail, University of Sheffield and Peak District National Park: no location (paperback)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Anon.	nd	Wainhouse Halifax: A Remarkable Tower (pamphlet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Atkin, M, and Tompkins, K	1986	Revealing Lost Villages: Wharram Percy, Historic Buildings and Monuments Commission for England: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Atkinson, JC	1891	Forty Years in a Moorland Parish, Macmillan and Co.: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£30	Yorkshire
Barber, BJ	1984	Guide to the Quarter Sessions Records of the West Riding of Yorkshire 1637-1971 and Other Official Records, West Yorkshire Archive Consultative Council and West Yorkshire Archive Joint Committee: no location (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Barnes, B	nd	Local Interest Trail No 2: Uppermill and its Environs, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth, (fold out map)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Barnes, B	nd	Local Interest Trail No 3: Greenfield Area, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth, (fold out map)	Good	£2	Yorkshire

Beesley, I, Caveney, A, Betteridge, A, Bridge, D, and Thornborrow, H	1988	Calderdale Architecture and History, Ryburn Publishing Ltd: Halifax (paperback) *signed by two of the authors*	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Bell, GE (ed)	1961	Yorkshire Field Studies, University of Leeds Institute of Education Occasional Paper 1, University of Leeds: Leeds, (paperback)	Fair	£4	Yorkshire
Bentley, J	1976	Old Ingleton, Ingleton Publications: Ingleton (paperback)	Fair	£4	Yorkshire
Bentley, J	1977	Old Ingleton, Ingleton Publications: Ingleton (paperback)	Fair	£4	Yorkshire
Bentley, P	1970	The Pennine Weaver: From the Earliest Times to the Present Day, Cedric Chivers Ltd.: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Berbiers, JL	1973	Calderdale Sketch Book: 24 Drawings by J.L. Berbiers, Halifax Courier Ltd: Halifax (spiral bound paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Beresford, M	1980	Walks Round Red Brick, Leeds University Press: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Beresford, MW, and Jones, GRJ	1967	Leeds and Its Region, the Leeds Local Executive Committee of the British Association for the Advancement of Science: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£8	Yorkshire
Billingsley, J	2002	Aspects of Calderdale: Discovering Local History, Wharncliffe Books: Barnsley (paperback)	Good	£7	Yorkshire
Bogg, E	1909	The Wild Borderland of Richmondshire, Elliot Stock: London, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£8	Yorkshire
Boyd, D, and Monkhouse, P	1937	Walking in the Pennines, Alexander Maclehose & Co.: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Boyes, M	1979	The Crosses Walk: 53 Miles Over the North York Moors, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Boylan, P	1977	The Ice Age in Yorkshire and Humberside, Yorkshire Museum: York, (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Buckland, PC	1976	The Environmental Evidence from the Church Street Roman Sewer System, The Archaeology of York, 14/1, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Caffrey, H	2006	Almshouses in the West Riding of Yorkshire 1600-1900, Heritage Marketing & Publications Ltd: King's Lynn (paperback)	Good	£8	Yorkshire
Caffyn, L	1986	Workers' Housing in West Yorkshire, West Yorkshire Metropolitan Council and Royal Commission on the Historical Monuments of England Supplementary Series 9, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£20	Yorkshire
Calderdale Way Association	1983	The Calderdale way, second edition, Halifax (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
CBA Group 4	nd	Historic Monuments in Yorkshire, CBA Group 4: Leeds, (plastic bound report)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Chadderton, D	nd	Local Interest Trail No 4: Huddersfield Narrow Canal Saddleworth Section, Saddleworth Historical Society: Saddleworth (fold-out map)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Childs, S	1984	Enjoying Yorkshire's Water, Yorkshire Water Authority: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
City of Bradford Metropolitan Council	1996	Saltaire Trail, City of Bradford Metropolitan Council: Bradford (pamphlet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire

City of Bradford Metropolitan Council	nd	Bradford's Merchant Trail, City of Bradford Metropolitan Council: Bradford (pamphlet)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Collingwood, WG	1929	Angles, Danes and Norse in the District of Huddersfield, Tolson Memorial Museum Handbook 2 , Tolson Memorial Museum: Huddersfield (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Community History Service		Focus on Castle Hill [Huddersfield] (folded leaflet)	Good	£0.50	Yorkshire
Cookson, G, and Cookson, NA	1992	Gomersal: A Window on the Past, Kirklees Cultural Services: Huddersfield (paperback)	Good	£15	Yorkshire
Cooper, A	2006	Archaeology Walks in the Peak District, Sigma Leisure: Wilmslow (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Cowley, B	1977	The Cleveland Way: Yorkshire Moors and Coast Footpath, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Crump, WB, and Ghorbal, G	1935	History of the Huddersfield woollen industry, Tolson Memorial Museum Handbook 9, Tolson Memorial Museum: Huddersfield (paperback)	Fair	£12	Yorkshire
Darke, J	1983	Yorkshire Landscapes, BT Batsford Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£2.50	Yorkshire
Davenport, JB	1986	Davenport's Illustrated Hollingworth Lake Guide and Visitor's Hand-Book to Blackstone Edge with Historical Notes of the Surrounding Neighbourhood, JB Davenport: Rochdale (facsimile)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Dawes, JD, and Magilton, JR	1980	The Cemetery of St Helen-on-the-Walls, Aldwark, The Archaeology of York, 12/1, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Drake, M, and Drake, D	nd	Early Trackways in the South Pennines, Pennine Heritage Network: no location, (paperback)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Duckham, BF	1964	Navigable Rivers of Yorkshire: Their History and Traditions, Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd: Clapham (hardback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Duerden, N	1978	Portrait of the Dales, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Edlin, HL	1966	North Yorkshire Forests, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Elliott, B	1996	Aspects of Barnsley: Discovering Local History IV, Wharncliffe Books: Barnsley (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Ellis, CD	1991	A Stroller's Guide to Walks Along the Kirklees Way, Dexter Publications: Holmfirth (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
English, B	1985	Yorkshire Enclosure Awards, University of Hull: Hull, (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Exwood, JE, and Unwin, RW	1974	Yorkshire Topography: A Guide to Historical Sources and their Uses, The University of Leeds Institute of Education Paper No. 12, The University of Leeds: Leeds, (bound report)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Eyre, SR, and Palmer, J	1973	The Face of North-East Yorkshire, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Falconer, AA	1966	Walking in Cleveland: Footways in North Yorkshire, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Faull, ML, and Moorhouse, SA	1981	West Yorkshire: An Archaeological Survey to A.D.1500, Volume 1: Sources, Environment and the County to A.D. 1066, West Yorkshire Metropolitan County Council: Leeds (paperback) *£40 for set of 3*	Fair	£15	Yorkshire
Faull, ML, and Moorhouse, SA	1981	West Yorkshire: An Archaeological Survey to A.D.1500, Volume 2: The Administrative and Tenurial Framework, West Yorkshire Metropolitan County Council: Leeds (paperback) *£40 for set of 3*	Fair	£15	Yorkshire

Faull, ML, and Moorhouse, SA	1981	West Yorkshire: An Archaeological Survey to A.D.1500, Volume 2: The Rural Medieval Landscape, West Yorkshire Metropolitan County Council: Leeds (paperback) *£40 for set of 3*	Fair	£15	Yorkshire
Fawthrop, AC	1972	A Short History of Bolton Brow Methodist Church, Sowerby Bridge, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Feather, GA	1973	Oxenhope: A Pennine Worsted Community in the mid-nineteenth century, The Haworth Society (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
enton-Thomas,	2005	The Forgotten Landscapes of the Yorkshire Wolds, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Ferrett, M	1967	A History of Hartshead, Huddersfield Examiner: Huddersfield, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Ffinch, M	1982	Portrait of the Howgills and the upper Eden Valley, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Finn, RW	1972	The Making and Limitations of the Yorkshire Domesday, St. Anthony's Press: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Firth, G	1986	Mid-Airedale: A pictorial past, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Fox, M	1981	A Christmas Frost in Summer: The Story of the Bronte Family, Cherry Tree Books Ltd: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Garlick, T	1971	Roman Sites in Yorkshire, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Gee, S	2004	Images of England: Around Halifax, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Gemmell, A, and Speakman, C	1991	Dales Way route guide with associated walks, Stile Publications: Otley (paperback)	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Gibson, AB	1998	More of Old Sowerby 19201940: A Few More Reminders of How it Was, AB Gibson: Halifax (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Gill, HM	1988	The Ecclesiastical Parish of Gargrave Volume 2, PAVIC: Sheffield, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Gilleghan, J	1987	Time Traveller in the Dales, BAF Printers: Leeds *signed copy*	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Haig, D	1957	Bradford Grammar School Swiss Tour, typed stapled document	Fair	£5	Yorkshire
Hall, AR, Kenward, HK, and Williams, D	1980	Environmental Evidence from Roman Deposits in Skeldergate, The Archaeology of York, 14/3, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Hall, AR, Kenward, HK, Williams, D, and Greig, JRA	1983	Environment and Living Conditions at Two Anglo-Scandinavian Sites, The Archaeology of York, 14/4 , Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Hall, R, Daniells, M, and York, R	1978	2000 Years of York: The Archaeological Story, York Archaeological Trust: York, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Hall, RA	1976	The Viking Kingdom of York, Yorkshire Museum: York, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Hall, TW	1928	Yorkshire Charters from the Lindsay Collection, Sheffield (paperback)	Good	£15	Yorkshire
	1000	Wells in Coldandale Hillside Dublications, Kaighlay (non-orbitals)	0	00	Valleda la la
Hannon, P	1989	Walks in Calderdale, Hillside Publications: Keighley (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire

Hannon, P	1991	Walks in Wharfedale, Hillside Publications: Keighley (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Hanson, TW	1933	Old Inns of Halifax, In Search of Halifax No. 2, Halifax (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Hanson, TW	1934	A short history of Shibden Hall, County Borough of Halifax, Bankfield Museum notes, Third Series – No. 3 (paperback)	Good	£20	Yorkshire
Harding, C, Marlow-Mann, E, and Wrathmell, S (eds)	2010	The Post-medieval farm and vicarage sites, A study of settlement on the Yorkshire Wolds, XII, York University Publications 14 (hardback)	Good	£30	Yorkshire
Hargreaves, B	2006	Images of England: Elland Revisited, Tempus: Stroud, (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Hartley, JE	1994	Discover Calderdale: 10 Short Walks in and Around Halifax, John E Hartley: Halifax (paperback)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Hartley, M, and Ingilby, J	1981	Life and Traditions in the Yorkshire Dales, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Harwood, HW	1948	Centenary Story 1848=1948, The Halifax Courier, Ltd.: Halifax (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Haward, WI	1973	Yorkshire and the war of the roses, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Hayes, RH, and Rutter, JG	1964	Wade's Causeway: A Roman Road in North-East Yorkshire, Scarborough and District Archaeological Society Research Report 4, Scarborough and District Archaeological Society: Scarborough, (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Hayes, RH, and Rutter, JG	2009	Rosedale Mines and Railway, Scarborough Archaeological and Historical Society, Research Report No. 9, Loughborough (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Hebden, W	1971	Yorkshire Battles, Dalesman Publishing Company: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Hindle, A	1981	Literary Visitors to Yorkshire, GW and A Hesketh: Ormskirk (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Holme Valley Civic Society Local History Committee	nd	History Trail of Holmfirth, Holme Valley Civic Society: Holmfirth, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Houlder, E	2007	Pontefract & District Archaeological Society the First Fifty Years 1957-2007, Pontefract and District Archaeological Society: Pontefract (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Houlder, E, and Hedges, DJ	1982	Excavations Near Thorpe Audlin, Pontefract and District Archaeological Society and Darrington Society: no location, (stapled report)	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Houlder, E, and Hedges, DJ	1987	Thorpe Audlin Excavations 1987, no publisher: no location (stapled report)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Hughes, T, and Godwin, F	1979	Remains of Elmet: A Pennine Sequence, Faber and Faber: London (paperback)	Good	£8	Yorkshire
Jackson, R	1891	Jackson's Illustrated Guide to Yorkshire: Jackson's Handbook for Tourists in Yorkshire and Complete History of the County, Richard Jackson: Leeds (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Jennings, B	nd	Pennine Independent, Pennine heritage Network, Life and Labour 1 (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Johnson, D	1998	A Century of Bentham, Landy Publishing: Blackpool (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire

Keevill, G	1986	Standedge Guide: An Industrial Landscape of Roads, Canals and, Kirklees Metropolitan Council: Huddersfield, (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Kenchington, RC	1978	The Derwent Way: An 80-Mile Walk from North Humberside to the North York Moors via Malton, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Kenward, HK	1978	The Analysis of Archaeological Insect Assemblages: A New Approach, The Archaeology of York, 19/1, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Kenward, HK, and Williams, D	1979	Biological Evidence from the Roman Warehouses in Coney Street, The Archaeology of York, 14/2, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
King, A	1970	Early Pennine Settlement: A field study, Dalesman Publishing Company: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
King, A	1970	Early Pennine Settlement: A field study, Dalesman Publishing Company: Clapham (paperback)	Poor – some pen inside	£3	Yorkshire
Le Patourel, HEJ, Long, MH, and Pickles, MF (ed)	1993	Yorkshire Boundaries, Yorkshire Archaeological Society: Leeds, (paperback)	Good	£12	Yorkshire
Livings, H	1983	Pennine Tales, Methuen: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
₋ongworth, I	1965	Regional archaeologies: Yorkshire, Cory, Adams & Mackay Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Magilton, JR	1980	The Church of St Helen-on-the-Walls, Aldwark, The Archaeology of York, 10/1, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Manby, TG	1973	A Bibliography of Yorkshire Prehistory, Yorkshire Archaeological Society: Leeds, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Mee, A	nd	Arthur Mee's York: <u>The</u> Guide to Historic York, St Hugh's Press Ltd: London (paperback)	Fair (dust jacket poor)	£2	Yorkshire
Michelmore, DJH (ed)	1974	The Fountains Abbey Rental 1495/6, DJH Michelmore: Leeds, (paperback)	Good	£8	Yorkshire
Moloney, C	1998	Catterick: Past and Present, West Yorkshire Archaeology Service: Wakefield, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Muir, R	1987	Old Yorkshire, Michael Joseph: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
National Trust	1979	Beningbrough Hall: North Yorkshire, The Curwen Press: London, (paperback)	Fair	£1	Yorkshire
National Trust	1984	Treasurer's House, The National Trust: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Nussey, JTM	nd	The West Riding Registry of Deeds, Yorkshire Archaeological Society: Leeds, (stapled)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Nuttall, BH	1970	A Guide to the Church of St Michael and All Angels: A History of Thornhill, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Poor	£8	Yorkshire
Obst, M	1980	Walks in Upper Wharfedale, The Dalesman Publishing Company Ltd.: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Oldham, K	1979	The Pennine Way: Britain's Longest Continuous Footpath, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Palmer, WT	1937	Odd Corners in the Yorkshire Dales, Skeffington & Son: London, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£5	Yorkshire
Payne, B, and Payne, D	1980	Claremont: Leeds, Yorkshire Archaeological Society: Leeds (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire

Pennine Heritage Network	1982	Walking with history: twelve historic routes in the south Pennines (folded map)	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Perrin, JR	1981	Roman Pottery from the Colonia: Skeldergate and Bishophill, The Archaeology of York, 16/2 , Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Petch, JA	1924	Early Man in the District of Huddersfield, Tolson Memorial Museum Handbook 3, Tolson Memorial Museum: Huddersfield (paperback)	Fair	£6	Yorkshire
Piggin, JKE	1978	The Ebor Way: A 70 Mile Walk from Helmsley to Ilkley, Passing Through the Ancient City of York, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Piggin, JKE	1980	The Yoredale Way: A 100 Mile Walk from York to Kirkby Stephen, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Porritt, A	1973	Halifax as it Was, Hendon Publishing Company: Nelson, (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Poucher, WA	1946	The Backbone of England, Country Life Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Purvis, JS	1952	The Archives of York Diocesan Registry, St Anthony's Hall Publications No. 2, St Anthony's Press: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Radley, J, and Simms, C	1970	Yorkshire Flooding – Some Effects on Man and Nature, Session Book Trust: York, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1954	The Story of the Pennine Walls, Dalesman Publishing Company (paperback)	Poor	£3	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1960	The Romans in Yorkshire, Dalesman Publishing Company: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1966	North York Moors National Park, National Park Guide No. 4, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1969	North York Moors, National Park Guide 4, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1969	North York Moors, National Park Guide 4, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1972	Prehistoric Yorkshire, Dalesman Books: Clapham (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1974	Ice Age in Yorkshire, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A	1979	North York Moors, National Park Guide 4, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Raistrick, A, and Illingworth, JL	1965	The Face of North-west Yorkshire, Dalesman Publishing Company: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£2	Yorkshire
Reynolds, J, and Baines, WF	1978	One hundred years of local history: The Bradford Historical and Antiquarian Society 1878- 1978, The Bradford Historical and Antiquarian Society (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Richmond, IA	1925	Huddersfield in Roman Times, Tolson Memorial Museum Handbook 4 , Tolson Memorial Museum: Huddersfield (paperback)	Poor	£4	Yorkshire
Rinder, A, and Moody, A	1983	Elland: A Town History Trail, Metropolitan Borough of Calderdale: Calderdale, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Roberts, I (ed)	2005	Ferrybridge Henge: the Ritual Landscape, Archaeological Services WYAS: Leeds (hardback)	Good	£30	Yorkshire
Rotary Club of Cleckheaton and District	nd	Spen Way Heritage Trail, Rotary Club of Cleckheaton and District: Cleckheaton, (fold out map)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Roth, HL	1910	Bankfield Museum Notes No. 8 "Halifax Posts" 1684-1852, County Borough of Halifax: Halifax (paperback)	Fair	£5	Yorkshire
Round, P	nd	Heptonstall History Trail, Calder Civic Trust: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire

Royal Commission on the Historical Monuments of England	1986	Rural Houses of West Yorkshire, 1400-1830, RCHME Supplementary Series 8, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£20	Yorkshire
Rubenstein, D	1979	The Wolds Way, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Rumsby, JH	1980	The Romans in East Yorkshire, English Life Publications Ltd.: Derby (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Senior, JC	2009	The Markenfields of Markenfield Hall: The Rise and Fall of a Yorkshire Family, Black Swan	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Comor, 00	2000	Books: Bradford (paperback)	Ooou	210	TOTKOTITO
Settle Rural	1969	Settle, Ingleton and North Craven, Dalesman Publishing Company, Ltd., Clapham (hardback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
District Council,		[EX-LIBRARY]			
Settle Chamber of		•			
Commerce					
Simmons, IG (ed)	1971	Yorkshire Dales National Park, National Park Guide No. 9, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Yorkshire
Simmons, IG (ed)	1973	Yorkshire Dales National Park, National Park Guide No. 9, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Yorkshire
Smithies, P	1988	The Architecture of the Halifax Piece Hall 1775-1779, no publisher: no location, (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Speakman, C	1968	Walking in the Yorkshire Dales, Dalesman: Clapham (paperback)	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Speakman, C	1993	The Yorkshire Dales, Ian Allan: Shepperton, (hardback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Spencer, C	nd	Hebden Bridge History Trail, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Stamper, PA, and	2000	WHARRAM: A study of settlement on the Yorkshire Wolds, VIII: The South Manor Area, York	Good	£20	Yorkshire
Croft, RA (eds)		University Archaeological Publications 10 (hardback)			
Sumpter, AB, and	1977	Interval Tower SW5 and the South-west Defences: Excavations 1972-75, The Archaeology of	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Coll, S		York, 3/2, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)			
Tate, WE	1963	A.F. Leach a Historian of Yorkshire Education, St Anthony's Hall Publications No. 23, St Anthony's Press: York, (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Taylor, S	1997	What is a Cross Road?, South Pennine Packhorse Trails Trust: Todmorden (spiral bound)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Teasdale, G	1961	Coin Finds of the Huddersfield District, The Tolson Memorial Museum: Huddersfield (paperback)	Good	£10	Yorkshire
Thomas, P	1999	Mill, Murder and Railway: The Story of Gibson Mill; the Hawden Hole Murder; and the Hardcastle Crags Railway, Peter Thomas: Halifax (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Thomas, P	2005	Seeing it Through: Halifax & Calderdale During World War II, Peter Thomas: Hebden Bridge (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Various	nd	The Swale – Ure Washlands: Landscape History and Human Impacts, University of Durham: Durham, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Various	1976	Titus of Salts, Watmoughs Ltd: Bradford (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Varley, WJ	1939	Report of the First Year's Excavations 1939, Castle Hill, Almondbury, Excavation Committee	Good	£3	Yorkshire
		(paperback)			
Vyner, B (ed)	1995	Moorland Monuments: Studies in the Archaeology of North-East Yorkshire in Honour of Raymond Hayes and don Spratt, CBA Research Report 101 , CBA: York (paperback)	Good	£30	Yorkshire
Wainwright, A	nd	A Second Dales Sketchbook, Westmorland Gazette, Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Yorkshire

Waites, B	1959	Moorland & Vale-land farming in North-east Yorkshire: The monastic contribution in the thirteenth and fourteenth centuries, St. Anthony's Hall Publications No. 32 , St. Anthony's Press: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Ward, WR	1984	The Walls of York, Dalesman: Keighley (paperback)	Fair	£3	Yorkshire
Welsh, S	1993	Cragg Vale: A Pennine valley, Pennine Desktop Publishing: Mytholmroyd (paperback)	Good	£8	Yorkshire
Wenham, LP (ed)	1977	Richmond, Yorkshire in the 1830s: Being the Reminiscences of William Wise "an Old Richmond Lad",	Fair	£5	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Archaeology Service	1992	Review 1991-1992, West Yorkshire Archaeology Service: Wakefield, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Archaeology Service	nd	The Aerial Time Machine: discovering West Yorkshire from the air, West Yorkshire Archaeology Service: Wakefield (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1990	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1990, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1991	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1991, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1992	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1992, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1993	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1993, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1994	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1994, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1995	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1995, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee	1996	West Yorkshire Archive Service Report 1 January – 31 December 1996, West Yorkshire Joint Services Committee: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Whiteley, HM	nd	Ryburn Tapestry, Evening Courier: Halifax, (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Whitwell, JB	1976	The Church Street Sewer and an Adjacent Building, The Archaeology of York, 3/1, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£4	Yorkshire
Whitwell, JB (ed)	1983	East Riding Archaeologist, Volume 7 (paperback)	Good	£6	Yorkshire
Wilding, D	1977	From Scales to Scholes: A History of the Village, the Church, and the School, no location: no publisher, (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire

Wilding, D	2003	Scales to Scholes Revisited, no location: no publisher, (paperback)	Good	£5	Yorkshire
Woodhead, TW	1931	Climate, Vegetation and Man in the Huddersfield District, Tolson Memorial Museum Handbook 8, Tolson Memorial Museum: Huddersfield (paperback)	Fair	£8	Yorkshire
York Archaeological Trust	1988	16 th Annual Report 1987-1988, York Archaeological Trust: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
York Archaeological Trust	2002	30 th Annual Report 2001-2002, York Archaeological Trust: York (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
York Archaeological Trust	2004	32 nd Annual Report 2003-2004, York Archaeological Trust: York (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
York Archaeological Trust	2005	33 rd Annual Report 2004-2005, York Archaeological Trust: York (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
York Archaeological Trust	2006	34 th Annual Report 2005-2006, York Archaeological Trust: York (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire
York Archaeological Trust	2010	38 th Annual Report 2009-2010, York Archaeological Trust: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Yorkshire and Humberside Economic Planning Council Board	1968	Halifax and Calder Valley: An Area Study, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Fair	£4	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Archaeological Journal	2011	Yorkshire Archaeological Journal, Volume 83 (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Archaeological Journal	2012	Yorkshire Archaeological Journal, Volume 84 (paperback)	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Archaeological Society	1985	List of Parish Registers Held at Claremont, Claremont	Good	£3	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Archaeological Society	1995	Early Grassington: An archaeological and historical trail (paperback)	Good	£2	Yorkshire

Yorkshire Archaeological Society	2013	Yorkshire Archaeological Society, Report and Accounts for 2013	Good	£1	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Water	nd	Walks Pack: Nidderdale Moors, pack of leaflets	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Water	nd	Walks Pack: South Pennines, pack of leaflets	Good	£2	Yorkshire
Yorkshire Water	nd	Walks Pack: North Peak Area, pack of leaflets	Good	£2	Yorkshire

Rest of England

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Abbott, G	1988	The Tower of London as it Was, Hendon Publishing Co Ltd: Nelson (paperback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Andrews, P, and Crockett, A	1996	Three Excavations Along the Thames and its Tributaries, 1994: Neolithic to Saxon Settlement and Burial in the Thames, Colne, and Kennet Valleys, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 10 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£8	Rest of England
Andrews, P, Biddulph, E, Hardy, A, and Brown, R	2011	Settling the Ebbsfleet Valley: High Speed I Excavations at Springhead and Northfleet, Kent; The Late Iron Age, Roman, Saxon, and Medieval Landscape, Volume 1: The Sites, Oxford Wessex Archaeology (hardback)	Very good	£30	Rest of England
Andrews, P, Dinwiddy, KE, Ellis, C, Hutcheson, A, Phillpotts, C, Powell, AB, and Schuster, J (eds)	2009	Kentish Sites and Site of Kent: A miscellany of four archaeological excavations, Wessex Archaeology Report 24 (hardback)	Good	£30	Rest of England
Andrews, P, Lowe, J, Nichols, K, Phillpotts, C, and Powell, A	2003	Charter Quay: The Spirit of Change: The Archaeology of Kingston's Riverside, The Trust for Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (paperback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Andrews, P, Mepham, L, Schuster, J, and Stevens, CJ	2011	Settling the Ebbsfleet Valley: High Speed I Excavations at Springhead and Northfleet, Kent; The Late Iron Age, Roman, Saxon, and Medieval Landscape, Volume 4: Saxon and Later Finds and Environmental Reports, Oxford Wessex Archaeology (hardback)	Very good	£20	Rest of England
Anon.	nd	St Catherine's College, Cambridge, Shenval Press: London, (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
Anon.	nd	St John Baptist, Stokesay, Shropshire, Orphans Press: no location, (pamphlet)	Fair	£0.50	Rest of England

Anon.	nd	Topographical and Historical Guide to Corfe Castle in the Island of Purbeck, Tilsed & Son: Wimborne (paperback)	Fair	£2	Rest of England
Anon.	1951	Guide to Historical Coventry, The Coventry School of Music: Coventry (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Anon.	1976	Dartmoor National Park, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Fair	£2	Rest of England
Anthony, I	1973	Discovering Regional Archaeology Wales, Shire Publications: Aylesbury (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Ashley, H	1984	The Dorset Village Book, Countryside Books: Newbury (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Ashley, H	1985	Explore Dorset: It's Coast, Countryside and Heritage, Local Heritage Books: Newbury (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Bailey, A	2019	Where's That to in Marn'll Then?, AR Baile: Marnhull (paperback)	Good	£6	Rest of England
Bainbridge, J	2000	Francis Frith's Dorset Living Memories, Frith Book Co: Salisbury	Good	£5	Rest of England
Baker, JT	2006	Cultural Transition in the Chilterns and Essex Region, 350 AD to 650 AD, University of Hertfordshire Press, Studies in Regional and Local History Volume 4 (paperback) ['to Mr V thank you for helping me pass the 11+ from Oli M' written on first page]	Good	£25	Rest of England
Barnes, T	1980	My Dorset Days, Dorset Publishing Co: Sherborne (paperback) *signed by author*	Good	£5	Rest of England
Barnes, I, Butterworth, CA, Hawkes, JW, and Smith, L	1997	Excavations at Thames Valley Park, Reading, 1986-88, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 14 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£9	Rest of England
Barnett, C, McKinley, JI, Stafford, E, Grimm, JM, and Stevens, CJ	2011	Settling the Ebbsfleet Valley: High Speed I Excavations at Springhead and Northfleet, Kent; The Late Iron Age, Roman, Saxon, and Medieval Landscape, Volume 3: Late Iron Age to Roman Human Remains and Environmental Reports, Oxford Wessex Archaeology (hardback)	Very good	£20	Rest of England
Bell, M (ed)	1990	Brean Down Excavations 1983-1987, English Heritage Archaeological Report No 15 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£25	Rest of England
Beresford, M	1984	History on the Ground, Alan Sutton Publishing: Gloucester (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Biddulph, E, Smith, RS, and Schuster, J	2011	Settling the Ebbsfleet Valley: High Speed I Excavations at Springhead and Northfleet, Kent; The Late Iron Age, Roman, Saxon, and Medieval Landscape, Volume 2: Late Iron Age to Roman Finds Reports, Oxford Wessex Archaeology (hardback)	Very good	£30	Rest of England
Bird, AJ	1977	History on the Ground, University of Wales Press: no location (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£5	Rest of England
Blight, G (ed)	2006	The Peak District & Central England: Exploring Woodland, Frances Lincoln: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Brailsford, JW	1962	Hod Hill, Volume One, Antiquities from Hod Hill in the Durden Collection, The Trustees of the British Museum: London (hardback)	Good, with dust jacket	£12	Rest of England
Broad, DA	1989	The History of Little Paxton, D. Broad: Little Paxton	Good	£16	Rest of England

Butterworth, CA, Lobb, SJ	1992	Excavations in the Burghfield Area, Berkshire: Developments in the Bronze Age and Saxon Landscapes, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 1 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£10	Rest of England
Case, S	2015	Around and About Sturminster Newton: A Photographic Journey, Surminster Newton Museum & Mill Society: Sturminster Newton (paperback)	Good	£20	Rest of England
Clayton, R	1980	Portrait of London, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback) *signed copy*	Good	£5	Rest of England
Clifton-Taylor, A	1985	Six More English towns, BBC: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Coleman, HS	1947	Cruising guide to the Thames, H. S. Coleman: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Cooke, N, Brown, F, Phillpotts, C (eds)	2008	From Hunter Gatherers to huntsmen: A history of the Stansted landscape, Framework Archaeology Monograph No. 2 (hardback)	Good – slightly faded cover	£30	Rest of England
Cotter, J	1997	A Twelfth-Century Pottery Kiln at Pound Lane, Canterbury: Evidence for an Immigrant Potter in the Late Norman Period, Canterbury Archaeological Trust Occasional Paper No. 1, (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£12	Rest of England
Cox, JC	1914	Cambridgeshire, Methuen & Co. Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Cunliffe, B	1978	Hengistbury Head, Elek Books Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Rest of England
Cunliffe, B, and Poole, C	1991	Danebury: An Iron Age Hillfort in Hampshire, Vol 4 The excavations 1979-1998: the site, CBA Research Report No 73 (hardback)	Good	£20	Rest of England
Cunliffe, B, and Poole, C	1991	Danebury: An Iron Age Hillfort in Hampshire, Vol 5 The excavations 1979-1998: the finds, CBA Research Report No 73 (hardback)	Good	£12	Rest of England
Darby, B	1976	The South Downs, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Dyer, J	1969	Discovering Regional Archaeology Eastern England, Shire Publications: Tring (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Dyer, J	1970	Discovering Regional Archaeology The Cotswolds & the Upper Thames, Shire Publications: Tring (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Eastwood, J	nd	Farewell to Old Dorset, Winterborne Publications: Bridport (paperback)	Good	£6	Rest of England
Eastwood, J	nd	Life in a Dorset Village, Winterborne Publications: Bridport (paperback)	Good	£6	Rest of England
Ellis, CDB	1969	History in Leicester, City of Leicester Publicity Department: Leicester, (paperback)	Fair	£4	Rest of England
Fasham, PJ, Keevil, G, and Coe, D (eds)	1995	Brighton Hill South (Hatch Warren): an Iron Age Farmstead and Deserted Medieval Village in Hampshire, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 7 (paperback)	Good	£15	Rest of England

Fisher, K	1990	Walks Around Gillingham, Gillingham Town Council: Gillingham (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
Fitzpatrick, AP (ed)	2011	The Amesbury Archer and the Boscombe Bowmen: Bell Beaker burials at Boscombe Down, Amesbury, Wiltshire, Wessex Archaeology Report 27 (hardback)	Good	£30	Rest of England
Fitzpatrick, AP, Butterworth, CA, and Grove, J (eds)	1999	Prehistoric & Roman Sites in East Devon: the A30 Honiton to Exeter Improvement DBFO Scheme, 1996-9; Volume 1: Prehistoric Sites, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 16 (paperback)	Good	£20	Rest of England
Flaherty, S, Andrews, P, and Leivers, M (eds)	2016	A Medieval Manor House Rediscovered: Excavations at Longforth Farm, Wellington, Somerset, Wessex Archaeology Occasional Paper: Salisbury (paperback)	Good	£10	Rest of England
Ford, D, and Finch, O	2007	La Hougue Bie: A Souvenir Guide, Jersey Heritage Trust: Jersey (paperback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Framework Archaeology	2006	Landscape Evolution in the Middle Thames Valley: Heathrow Terminal 5 Excavations Volume 1, Perry Oaks, Framework Archaeology Monograph No. 1 (hardback)	Good – slightly faded spine	£15	Rest of England
Gardiner, R	1971	The Story of Tewkesbury Abbey, Workshop Press: Blandford Forum, (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
Gerrard, C, and Aston, M	2007	The Shapwick Project, Somerset. A Rural Landscape Explored, English Heritage, The Society for Medieval Archaeology Monograph 25 (paperback)	Good	£50	Rest of England
Grinsell, L, and Dyer, J	1971	Discovering Regional Archaeology Wessex, Shire Publications: Tring (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Guttridge, R	1991	Blackmore Vale Camera, The Dovcote Press: Wimborne (paperback) *signed by the author*	Good		
Hall, M	1981	Oxford, The Pevensey Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Harrison, M	2005	Letters from Croyde 1885: Eye witness accounts and information from when tourism began, crocdecycle: Croyde (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Haselgrove, CC, and Turnbull, P	1983	Stanwick: Excavation and Fieldwork; Interim Report 1981-83, University of Durham, Department of Archaeology, Occasional Paper number 4 (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Haselgrove, CC, and Turnbull, P	1985	Stanwick: Excavation and Fieldwork; Second Interim Report 1984, University of Durham, Department of Archaeology, Occasional Paper number 5 (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Haselgrove, CC, Turnbull, P, Fitts, L, and van der Veen, M	1987	Stanwick: Excavation and Research; Interim Report 1985-86, University of Durham, Department of Archaeology, Occasional Paper number 8 (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Hawkes, JW, and Fasham, PJ	1997	Excavations on Reading Waterfront Sites, 1979-1988, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 5 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£16	Rest of England
Hawkes, JW, and Heaton, MJ	1993	Jennings Yard, Windsor: A Closed-Shaft Garderobe and Associated Medieval Structures, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 3 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£12	Rest of England

Hearne, CM, Birbeck, V	1999	A35 Tolpuddle to Puddletown Bypass DBFO, Dorset, 1996-8, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 15 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£10	Rest of England
Herring, P	1998	Cornwall's Historic Landscape: Presenting a method of historic landscape character assessment, Cornwall Archaeological Unit, (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£12	Rest of England
Herring, P, and Rose, P	2001	Bodmin Moor's Archaeological Heritage, Cornwall Archaeological Unit, Cornwall County Council (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Hey, D (ed)	1981	The History of Myddle, Penguin: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Higbee, L, and Mepham, L (ed)	2017	Living on the Edge: Archaeological investigations at Steart Point, Somerset, Wessex Archaeology Occasional Paper, Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (paperback)	Good	£10	Rest of England
Hinde, T	1988	Tales from the Pump Room: Nine hundred years of Bath: the place, its people, & its gossip, Victor Gollancz: Guildford (paperback)	Fair	£2	Rest of England
Hoskins, WG, and Stokes, HG	1951	About Britain No. 5 Chilterns to Black Country, Collins: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
nman, ER, and Tonkin, N	1993	Beckenham, Phillimore: Chichester (hardback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Johnston, DA, Moore, C, and Fasham, P (eds)	1999	'Excavations at Penhale Round, Fraddon, Cornwall, 1995/1996', Reprinted from <i>Cornish Archaeology nos</i> 37/8 1998-9, 72-120 (paperback)	Good	£10	Rest of England
Knott, O	1952	Down Dorset Way, Longmans (Dorchester): Dorchester (papernack)	Good, cover stained	£8	Rest of England
Ladle, L	2004	Pits, Pots & People: The Archaeology of Bestwall Quarry, Wareham, Dorset, Bestwall Archaeology Project (paperback)	Good	£1	Rest of England
_awson, AJ	2000	Potterne 1982-5: Animal husbandry in later prehistoric Wiltshire, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 17 (paperback)	Good	£100	Rest of England
₋each, P	1991	Shepton Mallet: Romano-Britons and Early Christians in Somerset, Birmingham University Field Archaeology Unit, The University of Birmingham: Birmingham (paperback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Leivers, M, and Powell, AB (eds)	2016	A Research framework for the Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites World Heritage Site: Avebury Resource Assessment, Wessex Archaeology Monograph 38, Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (paperback)	Good	£8	Rest of England
Leivers, M, and Powell, AB (eds)	2016	A Research framework for the Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites World Heritage Site: Research Agenda and Strategy, Wessex Archaeology Monograph 39, Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (paperback)	Good	£5	Rest of England
Lobb, SJ and Rose, PG (eds)	1996	Archaeological Survey of the Lower Kennet Valley, Berkshire, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 9 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£12	Rest of England
Look At	1994	Look At Chatsworth, Bessacarr Prints: Doncaster (booklet)	Good	£1	Rest of England
MacInnes, CM, and Whittard, WF	1973	Britsol and its Adjoining Counties, EP Publishing Limited: Wakefield (hardback)	Good	£5	Rest of England

Mahar, A	1991	Writing it All Down Before it's All Gone: Working Class Life in Balsall Heath Between the Wars, Tindal Association for School and Community: Birmingham (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Marsden, BM	1970	Discovering Regional Archaeology Central England; Shire Publications: Tring (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Marsden, BM	1971	Discovering Regional Archaeology North Eastern England, Shire Publications: Tring (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
McKinley, JI	2008	The 18 th Century Baptist Church and Burial Ground at West Butts Street, Poole, Dorset, Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£10	Rest of England
Merrill, JN	1979	Legends of Derbyshire, Dalesman Books: Clapham, (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Miles, D (ed)	1984	Archaeology at Barton Court Farm, Abingdon, Oxon, Oxford Archaeological Unit, Report 3, CBA Research Report 50 (paperback)	Good	£15	Rest of England
Miles, D, and Palmer, S	1982	Figures in a Landscape: Archaeological Investigations at Claydon Pike, Fairford/Lechdale: An Interim Report 1979~82, Oxford Archaeological Unit (soft cover)	Good	£6	Rest of England
Miller, P, and Selby, D	2007	The Augustinian priory of St Mary Merton, Surrey: Excavations 1976-90, Museum of London Archaeology Service: London (paperback)	Good – damage to corner of spine	£30	Rest of England
Monkhouse, P (ed)	1960	Peak District National Park, National Park Guide No. 3, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Monkhouse, P (ed)	1975	Peak District National Park, National Park Guide No. 3, HMSO: London (paperback)	Fair, covers worn	£3	Rest of England
Mottram, AS	1974	About Lynn, King's Lynn Preservation Trust Limited: Stoke Ferry (paperback)	Fair	£0.50	Rest of England
Mountain, P (ed)	2006	Stur: The Story of Sturminster Newton, Sturminster Newton Museum Society: Sturminster Newton (paperback)	Fair		
National Trust	1978	Uppark, Sussex, The National Trust: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
National Trust	1983	Standen, West Sussex, The National Trust: no location (fold-out map)	Good	£1	Rest of England
National Trust	1988	Sudbury Hall, Derbyshire, The National Trust: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
National Trust	1990	Standen, West Sussex, The National Trust: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
Ordnance Survey	1951	Ancient Britain South Sheet: A Map of the Major Visible Antiquities of Great Britain Older than A.D. 1066, Director General of the Ordnance Survey: Chessington (fold-out map in covers)	Fair	£5	Rest of England
Over, L	1974	Visitor's Guide to Archaeology in Scilly, no publisher: no location (paperback)	Fair	£5	Rest of England
Paget, J	1989	Discovering London Ceremonial and Traditions, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England

Perry, C, Gore, A, and Fleming, L	1986	Old English Villages, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Pigot and Co	1995	Pigot and Co's National Commercial Directory for 1828-9 – Cheshire, Derbyshire, Nottinghamshire, Shropshire, Michael Winton: Norwich, (paperback, facsimile)	Good	£8	Rest of England
Pollard, J, and Reynolds, A	2002	Avebury: The biography of a landscape, Tempus Publishing Ltd: Stroud (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page, with best wishes]	Good	£8	Rest of England
Powell, AB (ed)	2011	An Iron Age Enclosure and Romano-British Features at High Post, near Salisbury, Wessex Archaeology Ltd: Salisbury (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£8	Rest of England
Remfry, PM	1997	Richard's Castle 1048 to 1219, SCS Publishing: Worcester (A4, comb-bound report)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Renn, D	1999	Old Sarum, Wiltshire, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Richards, JC	1978	The archaeology of the Berkshire Downs: an introductory survey, Berkshire Archaeological Committee Publication number 3, Reading: 1978 (paperback)	Good	£8	Rest of England
Richards, S	1974	A History of Tring, Tring Urban District Council: Tring (paperback)	Good	£20	Rest of England
Rippon, S (ed)	2001	Estuarine Archaeology: The Severn and Beyond; Archaeology in the Severn Estuary 11 (for 2000), Annual Report of the Severn Estuary Levels Research Committee (paperback)	Good	£10	Rest of England
Rogerson, A, and Dallas, C (eds)	1984	Excavations in Thetford 194-59 and 1973-80, East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 22, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Dereham (paperback)	Good	£20	Rest of England
Rowse, AL	1977	Heritage of Britain, ARTUS Publishing Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Good (dust jacket damaged)	£2	Rest of England
Sadgrove, M	2005	Durham Cathedral: The Shrine of St Cuthbert, Jarrold Publishing: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Sammes, E	1973	Discovering Regional Archaeology South Eastern England, Shire Publications: Aylesbury (paperback)	Fair	£3	Rest of England
Sayer, MJ	1977	Reepham's Three Churches, LF Everett & Sons: Dereham (paperback)	Fair	£2	Rest of England
Skinner, J (ed)	2012	Did you know? Dorset: A Miscellany, Identity Books: no location (hardback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Smith, C (ed)	1979	Fisherwick, BAR British Series 61 (paperback)	Good	£14	Rest of England
Smith, R, and Cox, P	1985	The Past in the Pipeline: Archaeology of the Esso Midline, Trust for Wessex Archaeology: Salisbury, (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Smith, RAL	1948	Bath, BT Batsford: London (hardback)	Fair	£4	Rest of England
Smith, RJC, Healy, F, Allen, MJ, Morris, EL, Barnes, I, and Woodward, PJ	1997	Excavations Along the Route of the Dorchester By-pass, Dorset, 1986-8, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 11 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£15	Rest of England

Staniforth, RHA	1971	National Parks: A Tourist's Guide, Dalesman: Clapham, (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Tandy, WA	2007	The Chained Library in Wimborne Minster, Wimborne Print Centre: Wimborne (paperback)	Good	£4	Rest of England
Thomas, A, Holbrook, N, Bateman, C	2003	Later Prehistoric and Romano-British Burial and Settlement at Hucclecote, Gloucestershire, Cotswold Archaeological Trust Ltd., Bristol and Gloucestershire Archaeological Report No. 2 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£6	Rest of England
Timby, JR	1998	Excavations at Kingcote and Wycomb, Gloucestershire, Cotswold Archaeological Trust: Cirencester (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£20	Rest of England
Toynbee, M, and Young, P	1973	Strangers in Oxford: A side light in the First Civil War 1642-1646, Phillimore & Co: Portsmouth (hardback)	Good	£20	Rest of England
Trevelyan, GM	1979	English Social History, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Fair	£2	Rest of England
Van der Krogt, P	Nd	Joan Blaeu Atlas Maior of 1665: Anglia, Taschen: London (hardback)	Good	£25	Rest of England
Various	1985	Devon Archaeology, 3, Devon Archaeological Society	Good	£3	Rest of England
Various	1938- 1940	"Notts Reports"; Bound volume containing: <i>The Thoroton Society of Nottinghamshire Excavation Sections</i> (Third Annual Report 1938, Fourth Annual report 1939, Ninth Annual Report 1944, 10 th annual report) and 1940 reprint of 'The Clifton (Nottm.) Bronze Age Pile Settlement and the Broxtowe (Nottm.) Early Iron Age Settlement', <i>The Nottinghamshire Guardian</i> (hardback)	Good	£8	Rest of England
Various	2002	Heritage Unlocked: Guide to Free Sites in the North West, English Heritage: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Vince, AG, Lobb, SJ, Richards, JC, and Mepham, L	1997	Excavations in Newbury, Berkshire 1979-1990, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 13 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£10	Rest of England
Warde, J	1986	Squerryes Court, Jarrold Publishing: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Rest of England
Warwick Castle Ltd.	1997	Warwick Castle: The finest medieval castle in England (paperback)	Good	£3	Rest of England
Watts, M	2007	Prehistoric and Medieval Occupation at Moreton-in-Marsh and Bishop's Cleeve, Gloucestershire, Cotswold Archaeological Trust Ltd., Bristol and Gloucestershire Archaeological Report No. 5 (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£6	Rest of England
Watts, M	1980	Wiltshire Windmills, Wiltshire County Council Library & Museum Service: Bath (paperback)	Fair	£5	Rest of England
Whitaker, J, and Whitelaw, I	2003	Beautiful Britain, Marks and Spencers PLC: London (hardback)	Good	£	Rest of England
Williams, P, and Newman, R (eds)	2006	Market Leavington, Wiltshire: An Anglo-Saxon cemetery and settlement: Excavations at Grove farm, 1986-90, Wessex Archaeology Report No. 19 (hardback)	Good	£25	Rest of England

Wrightson, K, and	2001	Poverty and Piety in an English Village, Terling, 1525-1700, Oxford University Press: Oxford	Good	£15	Rest of England
Levine, D		(paperback)			_
Wymer, JJ	1996	Barrow excavations in Norfolk, 1984-88, East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 77, Field	Good	£15	Rest of England
		Archaeology Division: Dereham (paperback)			
Young, CJ (ed)	2000	Excavations at Carisbrooke Castle, Isle of Wight, 1921-1996, Wessex Archaeology Report No.	Good	£30	Rest of England
- , ,		18 (paperback)			_

Isle of Man

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Airne, CW	1949	The Story of the Isle of Man Volume 1. The earliest time to 1406, The Norris Modern Press Ltd.: Douglas (paperback)	Good	£3	Isle of Man
Birch, JW	1964	The Isle of Man: A Study in economic geography, The university of Bristol: Cambridge (hardback)	Fair	£12	Isle of Man
Dickinson, JR	1996	The Lordship of Man under the Stanleys: Government and economy in the Isle of Man, 1580-1704, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£7	Isle of Man
Garrad, LS	1972	The Naturalist in The Isle of Man, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Isle of Man
Isle of Man Chamber of Commerce	1966	Isle of Man Official Commercial Directory, Ensley Enterprises Ltd.: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Isle of Man
Isle of Man Chamber of Commerce	1970	Isle of Man Official Commercial Directory, 3rd edn, Starline Industries (I.O.M.) Ltd: Peel (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Isle of Man
Kelly, RC, and Kniveton, GN	nd	Sir William Hillary and the Isle of Man Lifeboat Stations, The Manx Experience: Douglas (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Isle of Man
Kneale, A	1995	Fish & Ships: 25 Hectic Years as Consular Agent in the Isle of Man, The Manx Experience: Douglas (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Isle of Man
Mais, SPB	1954	The Isle of Man, Christopher Johnson: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Isle of Man
Manx Museum and National Trust, The	1973	The Ancient and Historic Monuments of the Isle of Man, The Norris Modern Press Ltd.: Douglas (paperback)	Good	£3	Isle of Man
Maxwell, F	1935	In Praise of Manxland, Methuen & Co: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Isle of Man
Moore, AW	1903	Manx Names or the Surnames and Place-Names of the Isle of Man, second edition revised, Elliot Stock: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£15	Isle of Man
Orrell, R	1988	Saddle Tramp on the Isle of Man, Robert Hale: London, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Isle of Man

Rothwell, C	1986	Glimpses of the Isle of Man, Countryside Publications Limited: Chorley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Isle of Man
Stenning, EH	1950	Isle of Man, William Clowes and Sons Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Isle of Man

Wales

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Authority of the Llanrwst Community Council	nd	Llanrwst and District: Official Guide, The British Publishing Company Limited: Gloucester (paperback)	Good	£2	Wales
Avent, R	1989	Criccieth Castle: Pennarth Fawr Medieval Hall-House St Cybi's Well, Cadw Welsh Historic Monuments: Cardiff (paperback) [Wessex Archaeology Stamp]	Good – faded over	£10	Wales
Barnie, H, and Robinson, D	1973	North Wales Shell Pipeline: An archaeological survey, RESCUE Publication No. 3 (combbound A4)	Fair	£3	Wales
Briggs, CS	1991	Welsh gardens under threat: an archaeological perspective, <i>Journal of Garden History</i> , 11 (4), 199-206 [offprint]	Good	£1	Wales
Carradice, P	2004	Penarth: The Story Volume One, Penarth Press: Penarth (paperback)	Good	£5	Wales
Davies, M (ed)	1967	Brecon Beacons National Park, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Fair	£2	Wales
Davies, P (ed)	2003	Archaeology in the Severn Estuary 2002, Volume 13, Annual Report of the Severn Estuary Levels Research Committee (paperback)	Good	£12	Wales
Dyserth and District Field Club	1983	Proceedings of the Dyserth and District Field Club, no volume number (paperback)	Good	£4	Wales
Dyserth and District Field Club	1986	Proceedings of the Dyserth and District Field Club, no volume number (paperback)	Good	£4	Wales
Edwards, GR	1973	Snowdonia National Park, National Park Guide Number 2, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Wales
Grenfell, H, and Morris, B	nd	The Castles of Gower, Crown Printers: Swansea (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Wales
Grimes, WF (ed)	1930	Y Cymmrodor [The Magazine of the Honourable Society of Cymmrodorion], Volume XLI [Holt, Denbighshire: Twentieth Legion at Castle Lyons] (paperback)	Good	£10	Wales
Ings, D	2009	Penarth through time, Amberley Publishing Plc: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£10	Wales
Jones, RM	1991	The North Wales Quarrymen 1874-1922, University of Wales Press: Cardiff (paperback)	Good	£12	Wales

Laws, E	[1888] print on demand	The history of Little England beyond Wales, and the Non-Kymric Colony settled in Pembrokeshire, British Library, Historical Print Editions (paperback)	Good	£30	Wales
Llandudno & District Historical Society	1992	Transactions, Volume 1:2 (paperback)	Good	£4	Wales
Llandudno & District Historical Society	1994	Transactions, Volume 3 (paperback)	Good	£4	Wales
Llandudno & District Historical Society	1997	Transactions, Volume 4 (paperback)	Good	£4	Wales
Macinnes, L	1994	Anglesey: A Guide to Ancient and Historic Sites on the Isle of Anglesey, Cadw Welsh Historic Monuments: Cardiff (paperback) [Wessex Archaeology Stamp]	Fair – faded cover and water damage to lower part	£4	Wales
Morgan, KO (ed)	2001	The Welsh History Review, 20:4 (paperback)	Good	£7	Wales
Pettifer, A	2000	Welsh Castles, The Boydell Press: Woodbridge (hardback)	Good	£12	Wales
Rowan, E	1978	Art in Wales 2000BC-AD1850: an illustrated history, University of Wales Press: Cardiff (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£3	Wales
Rowland, EG	1964	Hill Walking in Snowdonia, The Cidron Press: Criccieth (paperback)	Good	£1	Wales
Taylor, A	1990	Conwy Castle and Town Walls, third edition, Cadw Welsh Historic Monuments: Cardiff (paperback) [Wessex Archaeology Stamp]	Good – sun faded cover	£2	Wales
Taylor, AJ	1958	Caernarvon Castle and Town Walls, HMSO: London, (paperback)	Good	£2	Wales
Vale, E	1963	Snowdonia National Park, National Park Guide No. 2, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Wales
Wainwright, A	1982	A North Wales Sketch Book, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Wales
Williams, WN and Williams, MJ	1971	Castles of Wales (paperback)	Good	£1	Wales

Scotland

Author	Year	Title	Condition Pr	rice	Category

Anderson, P	1920	Culloden Moor and Story of the Battle, William Mackay & Son: Inverness (hardback)	Fair	£18	Scotland
Anon.	1960	Edinburgh Castle: An illustrated guide with the story of the Castle through the centuries, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Aberdeen (paperback)	Fair	£1	Scotland
Anon.	2007	St Magnus Cathedral, Kirkwall, Orkney, Jarrold Publishing: Norwich (paperback)	Fair	£3	Scotland
Anon.	2012	Walks Around & About Coldingham Including the Heritage Trail, Coldingham Secondhand Bookshop: Coldingham, 4 th edition (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Anon.	nd	Picturesque & Romantic Edinburgh, William Ritchie & Sons Ltd: Edinburgh (hardback)	Fair – dustjacket damaged	£5	Scotland
Anon.	nd	Rosslyn Chapel, Midlothian: Pictures and Notes, MacNiven & Wallace (John Menzies & Co Ltd): Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Anon.	nd	Edinburgh: Ein Fuhrer Durch die Royal Mile und Altstadt, Landmark Press: Carrbridge (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Arbuckle, WF	1950	Scotland's Capital, W & R Chambers Ltd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£4	Scotland
Baker, J, and Baker, A	1982	A Walker's Companion to the Wade Roads, The Melven Press: Perth (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Baldwin, JR	1985	Exploring Scotland's Heritage: Lothian and Borders, The Royal Commission on the Ancient and Historical Monuments of Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£3	Scotland
Birrell, JF	1980	An Edinburgh Alphabet, James Thin: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£5	Scotland
Branigan, K	2007	Ancient Barra: Exploring the Archaeology of the Outer Hebrides, Comhairle nan Eilean Siar: Fort William (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£5	Scotland
Branigan, K, and Foster, P (eds)	2000	From Barra to Berneray: Archaeological Survey and Excavation in the Southern Isles of the Outer Hebrides, Sheffield Environmental and Archaeological Research Campaign in the Hebrides, Volume 5, Sheffield Academic Press: Sheffield (hardback)	Very good	£30	Scotland
Branigan, K, and Foster, P (eds)	1995	Barra: Archaeological Research on Ben Tangaval, Sheffield Environmental and Archaeological Research Campaign in the Hebrides, Volume 1, Sheffield Academic Press: Sheffield (hardback)	Good – no dust jacket	£30	Scotland
Brewster, LM	2002	Suffrage in Stirling: The Struggle for Women's Votes, Jamieson Munro Trust: Stirling (paperback)	Good	£3	Scotland
Brotchie, AW, and Herd, JJ	1985	Looking Back on Edinburgh, N.B. Traction: Dundee (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Cameron, AD	1969	Living in Scotland 1760-1820, Oliver & Boyd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Poor	£2	Scotland
Chapman, A	1907	Bird-life of the Borders on Moorland and Sea, Gurney and Jackson: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Scotland
Cruden, S	1963	The Brochs of Mousa and Clickhimin, Shetland, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£1	Scotland
Cruden, S	1970	Scottish Abbeys: An Introduction to the Medieval Abbeys and Priories of Scotland, R and R Clark: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Daniel, P	1967	Two Hundred Summers in a City: Edinburgh 1767-1967, Forth Studios Ltd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£8	Scotland

Devine, TM, and Smout, TC (ed)	1984	Scottish Economic & Social History, Volume 4 (paperback)	Good	£6	Scotland
Dumfriesshire and Galloway Natural History and Antiquarian Society	1989	Transactions of the Dumfriesshire and Galloway Natural History and Antiquarian Society, Volume LXIV (paperback)	Good	£5	Scotland
Dunn, M	2005	The Looe Island Story: An Illustrated History of St. George's Island, Polperro Heritage Press: Clifton-upon-Teme (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£6	Scotland
East Lothian Tourist Board	nd	East Lothian Visitor Attractions and Activities, Lothian and Edinburgh Enterprise Ltd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£1	Scotland
Edinburgh Branch of the Geographical Association, The	nd	An Atlas of Edibnurgh, City Litho Co: Edinburgh (spiral bound)	Fair (covers loose)	£3	Scotland
Edinburgh World Heritage	nd	Go Green! Edinburgh World Heritage Map, Edinburgh World Heritage: Edinburgh (folding map)	Fair	£0.50	Scotland
Edinburgh World Heritage	2010	Edinburgh World Heritage Annual Review 2009-2010, Edinburgh World Heritage: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£1	Scotland
Edinburgh World Heritage Trust	nd [2007 or after]	House Histories Trail, Edinburgh World Heritage Trust: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£1	Scotland
Fenton, A	1978	The island Blackhouse and a guide to 'The Blackhouse' No. 42, Arnol, HMSO: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Fojut, N, Pringle, D, and Walker, B	2003	The Ancient Monuments of the Western Isles: A visitors' guide to the principal historic sites and monuments, Historic Scotland (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Fair – some water damage	£3	Scotland
Francis Frith Collection, The	1995	Photographic Memories of Scotland, The Francis Frith Collection: Devizes (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Fraser, AG (ed)	1997	The Book of the Old Edinburgh Club, new series, 4, The Old Edinburgh Club: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Fraser, JE	2008	The Roman Conquest of Scotland: The Battle of Mons Graupius AD 84, The History Press Ltd: Croydon (paperback)	Good	£8	Scotland
Glasgow Archaeological Journal	1976	Studies in Roman Archaeology for Anne S. Robertson, <i>Glasgow Archaeological Journal</i> , 4	Good	£8	Scotland
Gray, WF	1932	The Scott Centenary Handbook, Grant & Murray Ltd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£5	Scotland
Guthrie, EJ	nd	Strange Old Scots Customs, Lang Syne Publishers: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland

Haggarty, A					
iaggaity, A	1991	'Machrie Moor, Arran: recent excavations at two stone circles', Reprinted from <i>Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland</i> , Volume 121 (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Hartley, C	1989	Glandstone's Land, Marketing Services Division of the National Trust for Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Hay, AC	Nd	Nelson's History Practice – Scotland: Part 1 (55 B.C. – A.D. 1328), Thomas Nelson and Sons Ltd: no location (paperback)	Fair	£3	Scotland
Hayes, D	nd	Inveraray Jail: County Prison of Argyll 1820-1889, Landmark Press (paperback)	Good	£1	Scotland
Hedderwick, M	2009	Hedderwick An Eye on the Hebrides: An Illustrated Journey, Birlinn Limited: Ediburgh (paperback)	Good	£6	Scotland
Henry, W	1926	Gretna Green Romances, Cecil Palmer: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Scotland
Henshall, AS, Maxwell, S, and others	1956	'Early Textiles found in Scotland', Reprinted from <i>Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland</i> , Volumes LXXXVI and LXXXVIII , Sessions 1951-56 (paperback)	Fair	£2	Scotland
Henshall, AS, and Ritchie, JNG	2001	The Chambered Cairns of the Central Highlands, Edinburgh University Press: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£15	Scotland
Hill, P (ed)	1998	Whithorn and St Ninian: The excavation of a Monastic Town, 1984-91, Sutton Publishing Limited: Stroud (hardback) [heavy]	Good	£60	Scotland
Historic Scotland	nd	A Visitor's Guide to Scotland's Heritage, Historic Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Holden, TG, and Sheridan, A	2001	'Three cists and a possible Roman road at Barbush Quarry, Dunblane, Perthshire', Reprinted from <i>Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland</i> , Volume 131 (paperback)	Good	£1	Scotland
Hunter, J	2000	The Making of the Crofting Community, John Donald: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£8	Scotland
Hutton, HT	1960	The True Story of Greyfriars' Bobby, Oliver and Boyd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good – cover hand coloured	£8	Scotland
Jauncey, J	nd	Thirlestane Castle, no publisher: no location, (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
King, E	1979	Scotland, Sober and Free: The Temperance Movement 1829-1979, Glasgow Museums and Art Galleries: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
_aing, L, and	1998	The Picts and the Scots, Wrens Park Publishing: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£4	Scotland
_aing, J	1996	Scottish Folklore, Birlinn Limited (paperback)	Fair	£3	Scotland
Laing, J Lamont-Brown, R	1996 1995	Scottish Folklore, Birlinn Limited (paperback) 'Excavations at the former Lauder Technical College, Dunfermline', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 125 (paperback)	Fair Good	£3 £2	Scotland Scotland
Laing, J Lamont-Brown, R Lewis, J		'Excavations at the former Lauder Technical College, Dunfermline', Reprinted from			
Laing, J, and Laing, J Lamont-Brown, R Lewis, J Lewis, J (ed)	1995	'Excavations at the former Lauder Technical College, Dunfermline', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 125 (paperback) 'Dunstaffnage Castle, Argyll & Bute: excavations in the north tower and east range, 1987-94', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 126	Good	£2	Scotland
Laing, J Lamont-Brown, R Lewis, J Lewis, J (ed)	1995 1996	'Excavations at the former Lauder Technical College, Dunfermline', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 125 (paperback) 'Dunstaffnage Castle, Argyll & Bute: excavations in the north tower and east range, 1987-94', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 126 (paperback) Romances of Gretna Green and its runaway marriages, fifth edition, Andrew Reid & Company,	Good	£2	Scotland Scotland
Laing, J Lamont-Brown, R Lewis, J Lewis, J (ed) Lochinvar	1995 1996 1929	'Excavations at the former Lauder Technical College, Dunfermline', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 125 (paperback) 'Dunstaffnage Castle, Argyll & Bute: excavations in the north tower and east range, 1987-94', Reprinted from Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Volume 126 (paperback) Romances of Gretna Green and its runaway marriages, fifth edition, Andrew Reid & Company, Limited, Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good Good	£2 £2	Scotland Scotland Scotland

Mackay, J	1986	Edinburgh: The Story Scotland's Capital, Langsyne Publishers Ltd: Newtongrange (paperback)	Fair	£2	Scotland
Main, L	2001	First Generations: The Stirling Area from Mesolithic to Roman Times, Stirling Council: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£3	Scotland
McCullagh, R (ed)	1989	'Excavation at Newton Islay', [offprint from the] <i>Glasgow Archaeological Journal</i> , Volume 15 , 1988-1989 (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Melvin, E, Gould, I, and Thompson, J	1980	A New Scottish History: Book One, John Murray: London (paperback)	Fair	£5	Scotland
Minto, CS	1970	Victorian and Edwardian Scotland from Old Photographs, B.T. Batsford Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Scotland
Moody, D	1986	Scottish Local History: An Introductory Guide, B.T. Batsford Ltd: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Scotland
Mooney, Rev. H	1995	St Magnus Cathedral, Orkney, Jarrold Publishing: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Morningside Heritage Association	2003	Morningside Memories: Volume 2, Morningside Heritage Association: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£5	Scotland
National Trust for Scotland, The	1976	No 7 Charlotte Square, Edinburgh, The National Trust for Scotland: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Nisbet, HC	1975	East Lothian Archaeology: A motor trail, East Lothian District Council (paperback)	Fair	£3	Scotland
Osborne, BD, and Armstrong, R	1996	Scotch Obsessions, Birlinn Limited (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Pearson, MP, Sharples, N, Symonds, J (eds)	2004	South Uist: Archaeology and History of A Hebridean Island, Tempus Publishing Ltd: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£20	Scotland
Perry, DR (ed)	2000	Castle Park Dunbar: two thousand years on a fortified headland, Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, Mongraph Series 16: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£30	Scotland
Poucher, WA	1947	A Camera in the Cairngorms, Chapman & Hall: London (hardback) *2 loose original photographs of a waterfall inside*	Fair	£6	Scotland
Poucher, WA	1974	The Scottish Peaks, Constable & Co: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Prebble, J	1969	The highland Clearances, Penguin Group: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Scotland
Rees, T, and Hunter, F (ed)	2000	Archaeological excavation of a medieval structure and an assemblage of prehistoric artefacts from the summit of Traprain Law, East Lothian, 1996-7, <i>Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland</i> , 130 , 413-440	Good	£3	Scotland
Richardson, JS, and Beveridge, J	1948	The Palace of Linlithgow, HMSO: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Richardson, JS, and Wood, M	1937	The Castle of Edinburgh, HMSO: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Richardson, JS, and Wood, M	1948	The Castle of Edinburgh, HMSO: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland

Ritchie, A	1993	Picts: An Introduction to the Life of the Picts and the Carved Stones in the Care of Historic Scotland, fourth edition, HMSO: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£3	Scotland
Ritchie, A	1997	Iona: The Story of an Island that was Chosen by a Saint, Historic Scotland, B.T. Batsford Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£6	Scotland
Ritchie, A, and Breeze, DJ	1986	Brough of Birsay, HMSO: Edinburgh,	Good – a line in pen inside	£3	Scotland
Ritchie, A, and Ritchie, G	1988	The Ancient Monuments of Orkney, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£2	Scotland
Ritchie, A, and Ritchie, G	1990	The Ancient Monuments of Orkney, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£2	Scotland
Ritchie, A, and Ritchie, G	1995	The Ancient Monuments of Orkney, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: Edinburgh (paperback)	Poor	£2	Scotland
Ritchie, PE	2002	Mary of Guise in Scotland, 1548-1560: A political career, Tuckwell Press: East Lothian (paperback)	Good	£15	Scotland
RCAHMS	1971	Argyll an Inventory of the Ancient Monuments Volume 1: Kintyre, RCAHMS: Glasgow (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£40	Scotland
RCAHMS	2004	RCAHMS Broadsheet 14 – The Falls of Clyde: Artists and Monuments, RCAHMS: Edinburgh (leaflet)	Good	£1	Scotland
Semple, JMacK	nd	The Stones of Iona, The Iona Community: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£5	Scotland
Sharples, N (ed)	1998	Scalloway: A Broch, Late iron Age Settlement and Medieval Cemetery in Shetland, Oxbow Monograph 82, Oxbow Books: Oxford (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£30	Scotland
Shetland Time Ltd	1997	A Picture Guide to Orkney, The Shetland Times Ltd: Shetland (paperback)	Good	£3	Scotland
Simpson, MEB	1950	Dunkeld Cathedral: Perthshire, HMSO: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£2	Scotland
Simpson, WD	1975	Portrait of the Highlands, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Smith, CJ	1988	Historic South Edinburgh Volume 4, Charles Skelton Ltd: Haddington (hardback)	Good	£10	Scotland
Smith, CJ	1989	South Edinburgh in Pictures, Albyn Press: Haddington (paperback)	Good	£8	Scotland
Smout, TC	1969	A History of the Scottish People 1560-1830, Collins: London, (hardback)	Fair	£5	Scotland
Society of Antiquaries of Scotland	1991	Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, 121 (hardcover)	Good	£4	Scotland
Society of Antiquaries of Scotland	1995	Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, 125 (hardcover)	Good	£4	Scotland
Society of Antiquaries of Scotland	1996	Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, 126 (hardcover)	Good	£4	Scotland
Society of Antiquaries of Scotland	1997	Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, 127 (hardcover)	Good	£4	Scotland

Society of Antiquaries of Scotland	1998	Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, 128 (hardcover)	Good	£4	Scotland
Society of Antiquaries of Scotland	2000	Proceedings of the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, 130 (hardcover)	Good	£4	Scotland
Taylor, DB		Archaeology of Tayside, Dundee Museum and Art Gallery: Dundee (paperback)	Good	£5	Scotland
Thompson, F	1979	Portrait of the Spey, Robert Hale Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Scotland
Transactions of the Perthshire Society of Natural Science	1974	Transactions of the Perthshire Society of Natural Science, special issue, Society of Perth Museum & Art Gallery: Perth (paperback)	Good	£4	Scotland
Van der Krogt, P	Nd	Joan Blaeu Atlas Maior of 1665: Scotia & Hibernia, Taschen: London (hardback)	Good	£25	Scotland
Vincent, K	1981	Discovering Edinburgh: 23 routes and walks with maps, Richard Drew Publishing: Glasgow (paperback)	Fair	£1	Scotland
Whittaker, J	1999	Mull: Monuments and History, Brown and Whittaker Publishing: Oban (paperback)	Fair	£2	Scotland
Willis, D	1995	The Story of Crofting in Scotland, John Donald Publishers: Bristol (paperback)	Good	£3	Scotland
Wood, J	1992	Plan of the Town of Peebles From Actual Survey by J Wood Edin ^r 1823, Caledonian Books: Ellon (folded facsimile plan)	Good	£5	Scotland
Wright, RS	1965	An Illustrated Guide to the Canongate Kirk, Parish and Churchyard, Oliver and Boyd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£6	Scotland

Language and Literature

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	nd	Aristotle's Works: The Works of Aristotle, the famous philosopher, The Booksellers, The Shoe Lane Publishing Co., Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Language & Literature
Barton, J, and Cavander, K	1981	The Greeks: Ten Greek Plays given as a trilogy, Heinemann: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Language & Literature
Bately, JM	1984	The literary prose of King Alfred's reign: translation or transformation? [reprinted <i>Old English Newsletter</i> , 10]	Good	£4	Language & Literature
Bragg, M	2003	The Adventure of English: The Biography of a Language, Hodder & Stoughton: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Language & Literature
Bryson, B	2008	Mother tongue: The English Language, Penguin books: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Language & Literature

Collingwood, WG	1929	Thorstein of the Mere: A Saga of the Northmen in Lakeland, William Heinemann: Surrey (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Language & Literature
Collingwood, WG	1990	Thorstein of the Mere: A Saga of the Northmen in Lakeland, Llanerch reprint of 1909 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Language & Literature
Crystal, D	2004	The Stories of English, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£6	Language & Literature
Curry, N	2001	Norman Nicholson, Northern Lights: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Language & Literature
Eagleton, T	1997	Literary Theory: an introduction, second edition, Blackwell Publishers Limited: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£5	Language & Literature
Evans, I	1976	A Short History of English literature, Penguin Books Ltd: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£2	Language & Literature
Evans, J	1990	Classic Literary Walks, The Oxford Illustrated Press: Sparkford (hardback)	Good	£3	Language & Literature
azackerley, A	1992	Lakeland Reflections: The Poetry of Allan Fazackerley, Glenamadda Enterprises, Inc: Ontario (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Language & Literature
Gooder, EA	1988	Latin for local History: An introduction, second edition, Longman: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Language & Literature
Graham, J	2006	Johnny Liar, P3 Publications: Carlisle (paperback)	Fair	£4	Language & Literature
Griffiths, B	1991	Alfred's Metres of Boethius, Anglo-Saxon Books: Pinner (paperback)	Good	£20	Language & Literature
Harwood, HW, and Marsden, FH	1977	The Pace Egg: the Midgley version, David Bland: Halifax (paperback)	Good	£20	Language & Literature
Herbert, K	1993	Spellcraft: Old English Heroic Legends, Anglo-Saxon Books: Pinner (paperback)	Good	£20	Language & Literature
Hesse, H	1983	Gertrud, Suhrkamp: Frankfurt (paperback)	Good	£5	Language & Literature
Housman, AE	1996	A Shropshire Lad, Silent Books Limited: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£5	Language & Literature
Hunt, I	2003	Road to paradise: a collection of Cumbrian short stories, CN Group Limited: Carlisle (hardback)	Good	£6	Language & Literature
Jack, A	2004	Red Herrings and White Elephants: The origins of the phrases we use every day, Metro Publishing Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Language & Literature
lones, K	2003	Margaret Forster, Northern Lights: Carlisle (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Language & Literature
King, D	1997	A Sea of Words, Henry Holt and Co: New York (paperback)	Good	£4	Language & Literature
Mitchell, B, and Robinson, FC	1986	A Guide to Old English: Revised with Prose and Verse Texts and Glossary, Basil Blackwell: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£4	Language & Literature

Modern Humanities Research Association	1991	MHRA Style Book: Notes for Authors, editors, and writers of theses, fourth edition, Modern Humanities Research Association: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Language & Literature
Morland, H	1979	Lakeland and other Lyrics, Lakeland Printers: Ambleside (paperback)	Fair – soiled cover	£2	Language & Literature
Pollington, S	1993	Wordcraft: Concise Dictionary & Thesaurus Modern English-Old English, Anglo-Saxon books: Pinner (paperback)	Good	£12	Language & Literature
Sweet, H	1985	The Student's Dictionary of Anglo-Saxon, Oxford University Press: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£12	Language & Literature
Winchester, S	2003	The Meaning of Everything: The Story of the Oxford English Dictionary, Oxford University Press: Oxford (hardback)	Good	£4	Language & Literature
Winterbottom, V	1963	The Devil in Lancashire, The Cloister Press: Stockport (hardback)	Good	£10	Language & Literature
Wooding, JM (ed)	2000	The Otherworld Voyage in early Irish literature: An anthology of criticism, Four Courts Press: Dublin (hardback)	Good	£30	Language & Literature

Poetry and Verse

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	nd	The Accursed Huntsman and other poems, Cambridge (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Poetry & Verse
Arnold, M (ed)	1924	Poems of Wordsworth, Macmillan and Co., Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Basterfield, G	1930	Songs of a Cragsman, G. R. Speaker: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY] *signed copy*	Good	£5	Poetry & Verse
Basterfield, G	1935	Songs of a Cragsman, Geo. Basterfield: Leeds (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Poetry & Verse
Brown, TE	1889	The Manx Witch and other poems, Macmillan and Co.: London (hardback)	Good	£30	Poetry & Verse
Callender, G (ed)	1922	Realms of Melody, Macmillan and Co., Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£30	Poetry & Verse
Cavaliero, G	2005	The Christmas Robins and other poems, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Gibbs, CA	1942	Lakeland Limericks, Titus Wilson and Son, Ltd.: Kendal (hardback)	Fair	£5	Poetry & Verse
Graham, J	1947	Poems of an Animal Lover, W. Irving: Carlisle (paperback)	Fair	£2	Poetry & Verse
Hughes-	2000	Presentable Poetry, Woodston (paperback)	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Southwart, T					•
Hughes-	2002	Couplets, Woodston (paperback)	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Southwart, T					-
Hunt, I	1974	Manlaff and Toewoman, Burnley (paperback) [awful poems] [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Poetry & Verse

Irwin, J	1999	Monsieur Butterfly Strikes Twice, Shamrock Publishing: Wigan (paperback)	Fair	£3	Poetry & Verse
Kemp, H	1985	Collected Poems, Dexter, MI (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Loney, P	1997	London Idylls, The Causeway Press: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Poetry & Verse
McAlerney, J	1918	The Magic Cup and Other Poems, Ulverston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Poetry & Verse
McAlerney, J	1919	King Balshazzar and Other Poems, Ulverston (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Moore, AW	1896	Manx Ballads and Music, G. & R. Johnson: Douglas (hardback)	Good	£30	Poetry & Verse
Morland, H	1979	Lakeland Lyrics, Ambleside (paperback)	Good	£2	Poetry & Verse
Pomfret, J	1974	'Twixt thee and me: An Anthology of Yorkshire and Lancashire Verse and Prose, Gerrard Publications: Nelson (paperback)	Poor	£8	Poetry & Verse
Relph, T (ed)	1998	Lakeland Treasury: The Works of Lancelot Salkeld Porter, Lakeland Dialect Society (paperback)	Good	£4	Poetry & Verse
Swinbank, L (ed)	1972	Poems of Lakeland (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Poetry & Verse
Trent, J	nd	"Twenty Five Poems" also A delightful fairy story for children entitled "A Little Girl's Faith", Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Poetry & Verse
Whitney, L	nd	Cumbrian Verses, Turner & Earnshaw Ltd.: Burnley (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Poetry & Verse
Wrigley, A	1912	Songs of a Moorland Parish with Prose Sketches: A Collection of Verse and Prose, Chiefly relating to the Parish of Saddleworth, Moor and Edwards: Saddleworth (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£10	Poetry & Verse

Dialect

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Farrall, T	1929	Betty Wilson's Cummerland Teàls, JC Mason: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£12	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1943	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 5, (paperback)	Good	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1944	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 6, (paperback)	Good	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1947	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 9, (paperback)	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1962	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 24, (paperback)	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1975	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 37, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1976	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 38, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect

Lakeland Dialect Society	1977	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 39, 1978 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1978	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 40, 1979 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1979	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 41, 1980 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1980	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 42, 1981 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1981	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 43, 1982 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1982	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 44, 1983 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1983	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 45, 1984 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1984	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 46, 1985 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1985	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 47, 1986 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1986	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 48, 1987 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1987	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 49, 1988 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1988	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 50, 1989 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1989	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 51, 1990 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1990	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 52, 1991 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1991	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 53, 1992 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1992	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 54, 1993 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1993	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 55, 1994 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1994	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 56 , 1995 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1995	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 57, 1996 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1996	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 58, 1997 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect

Lakeland Dialect Society	1997	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 59 , 1998 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1998	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 60, 1999 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	1999	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 61, 2000 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Lakeland Dialect Society	2000	The Journal of the Lakeland Dialect Society, Volume 62, 2001 edition (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Dialect
Relph, JT (ed)	1989	Some Bits o' Cumbrian Crack: Dialect Tales and Poems, Lakeland Dialect Society: Newcastle-upon-Tyne (paperback)	Good	£3	Dialect
Roberts, R	nd	Summat Ah've Sed, Rene Roberts: Penrith (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY] *signed copy*	Good	£1	Dialect
Roberts, R	nd	Summat Ah've Sed, Rene Roberts: Penrith (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY] *with audio tape cassette read by Rene Roberts*	Good	£1	Dialect
Williams, G (ed)	1983	Westmorland Aw' Sooarts: The Dialect Writings of J. C. Robinson, The Lakeland Dialect Society: Penrith (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£1	Dialect
Wright, P	1979	Cumbrian Dialect, The Dalesman Publishing Company Limited: Nelson (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Dialect

Catalogues

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Ceramic Books		Ceramic Books List, Reference Works: Swanage (paper catalogues):	Good	£0.50	Catalogues
List	2003	May, June, July, August, September, October, November, Christmas;		each	_
	2004	January, February, March, April, May, July, August, October, November, Christmas;			
	2005	January, March, April, May, June, July, August, September, October, November, Christmas;			
	2006	January, February, March, April, May, June, August, September, October, Christmas;			
	2007	June, July;			
	2008	September;			
	2009	March, April.			
		[discount on bulk purchases]			

Fisher Nautical		Fisher Nautical, various genre, Hassocks (paper catalogues)	Good	£0.20	Catalogues
	2015	December;		each	
	2016	January;			
	2017	Mid-August (No. 13), October (No. 17);			
	2018	March (No. 3), May (No. 8), July (Nos. 13 & 14), August (No. 15), September (Nos. 17, 18 &			
		19), October (No. 22).			
		[discount on bulk purchases]			
R.F.G. Hollett &	Various	General Catalogue: Winter 2011-12; Summer 2011; Summer 2010; Autumn 2009; Spring	Good	£2	Catalogues
Son	from	2009; Summer 2008; Winter 2007-08; Summer 2007; Autumn 2006; Winter 2005; Spring			
	1996 –	2005; Autumn 2004; Spring 2004; Spring 2003; Summer 2002; Autumn 2001; Autumn 2000;			
	2012	Spring 2000; Summer 1998; Autumn 1997; Spring 1997; Summer 1996.			
		Occasional List: 81; 83; 93; 94; 112; 'A summer miscellany' 1999; 127; 133; 'Fine Books in			
		Colour' Spring 2003; 139; 141; 144; 149; Christmas Catalogue 2008; Christmas Catalogue			
		2009; 173; 174; 175; Christmas Catalogue 2010; February 2011; Fine and rare collectable			
		books – May 2011; 177; Fine and rare collectable books – August 2011; Autumn Catalogue;			
0 (1 1 1	1000	Christmas Catalogue 2012.			
Sotheby's	1999	The Louis XV Furniture from the Estate of the Lake Giuseppe Rossi: Volume 2, Sotheby's:	Good	£20	Catalogues
<u> </u>		London (paperback)			
Christie's	2010	Winston Spencer Churchill: The Collection of Malcolm S. Forbes Jr., Part I, Wednesday 2 June	Good	£10	Catalogues
		2010 (sales catalogue)			
Sotheran's	2005	Piccadilly Notes 50: From the Library of Alistair Cooke K.B.E. 1908 – 2004, Henry Sotheran	Good	£6	Catalogues
		Limited, London (paperback)			
Hadrian Books	2004	BAR Titles in Print October 2004 (paper catalogue)	Good	£1	Catalogues
Grove Bookshop,	nd	Catalogue of an Important Sale of Books, Ephemera and Memorabilia regarding Halifax &	Poor	£2	Catalogues
the		Calderdale, The Grove Bookshop in association with Fine Books at Ilkley (paper catalogue)			
		[some item descriptions cut out]			
Grove Bookshop	2001	Spring 2001, The topography of Yorkshire including a section of important books on Halifax	Good	£3	Catalogues
		and District (paper catalogue)			
Stenlake	2009	A selection of books from Stenlake Publishing (folding paper pamphlet)	Good	£0.50	Catalogues
Publishing					

Gardens

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Coats, AM	1968	Flowers and their histories, A. and C. Black Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£15	Gardens

English Heritage	1998	The Register of Parks and Gardens: An Introduction, English Heritage: Swindon, (paperback)	Good	£1	Gardens
Fleming, L, and Gore, A	1979	The English Garden, Michael Joseph Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Gardens
Garnett, O	1992	Biddulph Grange Garden: An illustrated souvenir, National Trust: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Gardens
Jennings, A	2004	Medieval Gardens, English Heritage: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Gardens
Jennings, A	2005	Victorian Gardens, English Heritage: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Gardens
Jennings, A	2005	Edwardian Gardens, English Heritage: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Gardens
Jennings, A	2006	Roman Gardens, English Heritage: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Gardens
Mabey, R	1985	The Frampton Flora, Century Publishing Co. Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Gardens
Mowl, T	2010	Gentlemen Gardeners: The men who created the English landscape garden, The History Press: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£8	Gardens
Reader's Digest	1993	The Ever-changing Woodlands: The living countryside, The Reader's Digest Association Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Gardens
Richardson, T	2008	The Arcadian Friends: Inventing the English Landscape Garden, Bantam Press: London (paperback)	Good	£8	Gardens
Robinson, JM	1998	Stowe Landscape Gardens, The National Trust: no location, (paperback)	Good	£1	Gardens
Stokes, J, ad Rodger, D		The Heritage Trees of Britain & Northern Ireland, Constable: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Gardens
Strong, R	2000	The Artist & the Garden, Yale University Press: New Haven (hardback)	Good – faded spine	£8	Gardens
Whately, T	2016	Observations on modern gardening by Thomas Whately: An eighteenth-century study of the English Landscape Garden, The Boydell Press: Woodbridge (hardback)	Like new	£25	Gardens

Family/Local History

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Alder, H	2005	Tracking down Your Ancestors: Discover the story behind your ancestors and bring your family history to life, How To Books Ltd: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£4	Family/Local History
Association of Independent Libraries	1992	Britain's Surviving Subscription Libraries (pamphlet)	Good	£0.50	Family/Local History
Barratt, N	2005	Your Family's War History, BBC learning (magazine)	Fair	£1	Family/Local History

Bradley, L	1978	A Glossary for Local Population Studies, Local Population Studies Supplement 1, Local Population Studies: Matlock, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£2	Family/Local History
British National Archives	1975	British National Archives, Sectional List 24 , Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Family/Local History
Catlett, E	1988	Track Down Your Ancestors: Draw up your family tree, Paper Fronts: Surrey (paperback)	Good	£2	Family/Local History
Celoria, F	1958	Local History, The English Universities Press Ltd: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£2	Family/Local History
Clark, GK	1960	Guide for Research Students Working on Historical Subjects, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Cornwall, J	1964	How to Read Old Title Deeds: XVI-XIX Centuries, Birmingham University: Birmingham (paperback) *sellotape to dust cover*	Lesser	£3	Family/Local History
Cumbria Archive Service	2003	Voices from the archives, Cumbria Archive Service: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Dunning, R	1987	Local History for Beginners, Phillimore: Chichester (hardback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Dymond, D	1982	Writing Local History: A Practical Guide, Bedford Square Press: Reading (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Emmison, FG, and Gray, I	1961	County Records, Historical Association, Routledge & Kegan Paul: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Finberg, HPR (ed)	1965	Approaches to History, Routledge & Kegan Paul: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Family/Local History
Finberg, HPR, and Skipp, VHT	1967	Local History: Objective and Pursuit, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (hardback)	Good	£6	Family/Local History
Foster, J, and Sheppard, J	1984	British Archives: A Guide to Archive Resources in the United Kingdom, Macmillan Reference Books: Basingstoke (paperback)	Good	£4	Family/Local History
Hawgood, D	1989	Computers for Family History: An Introduction, Hawgood Computing Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Family/Local History
Heritage Services	1998	Cumbrian Ancestors, 3 rd edn, Cumbria County Council: no location, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Family/Local History
Hey, D	1996	The Oxford Companion to Local and Family History: The Complete guide to uncovering your past, Oxford University Press: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£4	Family/Local History
Hey, D (ed)	2010	The Oxford Companion to Family and Local History, Oxford University Press: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£5	Family/Local History
Iredale, D	1980	Discovering Local History, Shire Publications Ltd.: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History

Iredale, D, and Barrett, J	1989	Discovering Your Family Tree, Shire Publications Ltd.: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Iredale, D, and Barrett, J	2002	Discovering Your Old House: How to Trace the History of Your Home, Shire Publications: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Fair	£3	Family/Local History
Kuhlicke, FW, and Emmison, FG	1965	English Local History Handlist: A short bibliography and list of sources for the study of local history and antiquities, The Historical Association: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Marelli, D	2005	Meeting Your Ancestors, How To Books Ltd: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
McLaughlin, E	1987	Reading old Handwriting, A McLaughlin guide, The Federation of Family History Societies: Oxford (paperback)	Fair	£1	Family/Local History
Peacock, C	2002	Genealogy, second edition, The Good Web Guide Limited: London (paperback)	Like new	£3	Family/Local History
Powell, WR	1962	A select list of the sessional papers of the House of Commons, Historical Association, Routledge & Kegan Paul: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Raymond, SA	1994	Londoners' Occupations: A Genealogical Guide, The Federation of Family History Societies: Didcot (paperback)	Good	£1	Family/Local History
Rowse, AL	1947	The Use of History, Hodder & Stoughton Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Family/Local History
Steel, D	1980	Discovering your Family History, British Broadcasting Corporation: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Family/Local History
Stephens, WB	1975	Sources for English Local History, Manchester University Press: Manchester (paperback)	Good	£4	Family/Local History
Stephens, WB (ed)	1971	Sources for the History of Population and their uses, The University of Leeds Institute of Education, Paper No. 11, Leeds (paperback)	Good	£4	Family/Local History
Storey, R, and Madden, L	1977	Primary Sources for Victorian Studies, Phillimore & Co: Old Woking (hardback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Thirsk, J	1971	Sources of Information on Population 1500-1760 and Unexplored Sources in Local Records, Phillimore & Company Ltd: Canterbury (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Thompson, P	1978	The Voice of the Past: Oral History, Oxford University Press: Oxford (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History
Todd, A	1994	Basic Sources for Family History, Allen & Todd: Bury (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£1	Family/Local History
Unett, J	1961	Making a Pedigree, George Allen & Unwin: London, (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£1	Family/Local History
Webb, CC	1983	A Guide to Genealogical Sources in the Borthwick Institute of Historical Research, University of York: York (paperback)	Good	£3	Family/Local History

Willis, AJ and	1984	Genealogy for Beginners, Phillimore: Chichester (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Family/Local
Tatchell, M					History

Royal Family

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	1966	A Pageant of history: the reigns of our kings and queens; famous people and events in our history, Collins: London (hardback)	Fair – poor DJ	£2	Royal family
Bloom, U	1975	The royal baby, Robert Hale & Company: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Royal family
Butler, T	1973	The Crown Jewels and Coronation Ritual, Pitkin Pictorials: London (paperback)	Good	£1	Royal family
Daily Telegraph	1977	Queen Elizabeth II: Elizabeth: Special Jubilee Souvenir (magazine supplement)	Fair	£1	Royal family
Duff, D	1973	Elizabeth of Glamis, Frederick Miller Ltd.: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Royal family
Ferrier, N	1954	The royal tour, L.T.A. Robinson Ltd.: London (hardback) [previous owner's name on inside cover, 'with love from Auntie Olive & Charlie']	Fair – no dust jacket	£3	Royal family
Gray, R, and Olivier, J	1972	Edward VIII: The man we lost, The Compton Press Ltd.: Salisbury (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£1	Royal family
Lacey, R	1977	Majesty: Elizabeth II and the house of Windsor, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Royal family
Le Hardy, W	nd	The Coronation Book: The history and meaning of the ceremonies at the crowning of the King & Queen, Hardy & Reckitt: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Royal family
Parsons, T	2003	100 Treasures of Buckingham Palace, Royal Collection Enterprises Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Royal family
Sinclair, D	1988	Two Georges: The making of the modern monarchy, Hodder & Stoughton: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Royal family
Strachey, L	1931	Queen Victoria, Chatto and Windus: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Royal family
Strong, R	1968	Royal Faces: Portraits of Kings and Queens from the National Portrait Gallery, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Royal family
Westorland Gazette	1981	The Royal Wedding Souvenir Supplement (newspaper supplement)	Good	£2	Royal family
Wolsey, T	1990	Elizabeth of Glamis: An illustrated life of the queen mother, Canongate Publishing Limited: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£3	Royal family

Miscellaneous

Abel, V, Bouiron,		Title	Condition	Price	Category
Abel, v, boulloll,	2014	Fouilles à Marseille. Objets quotidiens médiévaux et modernes, Bibliothèque d'Archéologie	Good	£60	Miscellaneous
M, and Parent, F		Méditerraneéenne et Africaine 16 (paperback)			
Addleshaw, GWO	1959	The Beginnings of the Parochial System, St. Anthony's Hall Publications No. 3, St. Anthony's	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
		Press: York (paperback)			
Addleshaw, GWO	1970	The Development of the Parochial System from Charlemagne (768-814) to Urban II (1088-	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
		1099), St. Anthony's Hall Publications No. 6, St. Anthony's Press: York (paperback)			
, ,	2000	Celtic Music for Flute, A.D.G. Productions Int'l. (CD)	Fair	£1	Miscellaneous
Walsh, J					
	1924	Old English Pottery: Astbury Figures, Cyril Andrade: London (hardback)	Good	£30	Miscellaneous
Anon.	nd	Universal Knowledge A to Z, Odhams Press Limited: London (hardback)	Fair – no	£2	Miscellaneous
			DJ		
Anon.	nd	Our National Heritage 6: The National Parks, National Benzole Company Ltd: no location	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
		(hardback, spiral bound)			
	2004	Bayeux – Bessin Jour-J 1944-2004 D-Day, 2004 Tourist Guide	Fair	£2	Miscellaneous
	1991	Pictures from the Past: Northern Life, Colins & Brown Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
	1995	Pictures from the Past: Northern Life, The Promotional Reprint Co Ltd: Devizes (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
	1981	The St Michael Living History of Britain, Marks and Spencer PLC: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
	1996	A History of Ulster, The Blackstaff Press: Belfast, (hardback)	Fair	£15	Miscellaneous
Barley, MW	1974	A Guide to British Topographical Collections, Council for British Archaeology: Nottingham	Good	£5	Miscellaneous
		(hardback)			
	1979	Construction Equipment Catalogue 7900, Benford Limited: Coventry (hardback)	Good	£6	Miscellaneous
	1962	The Observer's Book of Birds, Frederick Warne & Co. Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
-	1963	Lay subsidies and Poll Taxes, Phillimore & Co. Ltd.: Bridge Place (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Blythes, R	1972	Akenfield: Ronald Blythe's famous portrait of an English Village, Penguin Books: London	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
		(paperback)			
Brown, C	2005	1966 and all that, Hodder & Stoughton: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Miscellaneous
Brown, J	1885	Tourist Rambles in The Northern and Midland Counties, second series, Simpkin, Marshall, &	Good	£15	Miscellaneous
		Co.: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]			
-	1977	Hallmarks & Date Letters on silver, gold and platinum, N.A.G. Press: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
	2004	A Short History of Nearly Everything, Black Swan: London (paperback)	Good/Fair	£4/£2	Miscellaneous
Cardwell, D	1994	The Fontana History of Technology, Fontana Press: Glasgow (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	Miscellaneous

Catton, B	1966	The Centennial History of the Civil War Volume one: The Coming Fury, Victor Gollancz Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Churchill, WS	1956	A History of the English-Speaking Peoples, Volume II: The New World, Cassell: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
Churchill, WS	1974	A History of the English-Speaking Peoples, Volume 2: The New World, Cassell: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
Clark, GK, and Clark, EB	1960	The Art of Lecturing, W. Heffer & Sons Ltd.: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
Dames, M	1976	The Silbury Treasure: The Great Goddess Rediscovered, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Derek Roberts Antiques	1987	Amazing Clocks, Derek Roberts Antiques: Tonbridge (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Derek Roberts Antiques	1987	Autumn 1987, Derek Roberts Antiques: Tonbridge (paperback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
Derek Roberts Antiques	1987	Skeleton Clocks, Derek Roberts Antiques: Tonbridge (paperback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
Draper, J, and Copland-Griffiths, P	2002	Dorset Country Pottery: The kilns of the Verwood district, The Crowood Press Ltd: Marlborough (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good, dust jacket slightly damaged	£10	Miscellaneous
Dumonthier, E	1922	The Louis XVI Furniture, Albert Morancé: Parish (hardback binding of set of loose plates)	Fair	£30	Miscellaneous
Evans, HA	1924	Highways and Byways in Northamptonshire and Rutland, Macmillan and Co., Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£7	Miscellaneous
ernando, M	2000	The story of Ceylon Tea, Mlesna (Ceylon) Limited (hardback) [ink text about book as gift inside]	Good	£10	Miscellaneous
George, D Chief, and Hirnschall, H	2005	The Best of Chief Dan George, Hancock House Publishers: Blaine, WA, USA (paperback)	Good	£6	Miscellaneous
Gilbertson, DD, Kent, M, and Pyatt, FB	1990	Practical Ecology for Geography and biology: survey, mapping and data analysis, Unwin Hyman: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous
Gooley, T	2015	The Walker's Guide to Outdoor Clues & Signs, Sceptre: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Greenwood, AD	1913	Horace Walpole's World, G. Bell and Sons, Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Miscellaneous
Hannan, N	1984	Travels and heartaches of a mining family, Romford (paperback)	Good	£12	Miscellaneous
Harvard Jniversity Art Museums	1998	Bulletin VI: 2, [Saywell, E, 'Behind the Line: The materials and techniques of Old Master drawings' and Pon, L, 'Prints and Privileges: Regulating the image in 16 th -century Italy'], Harvard University Art Museums: Cambridge, Massachusetts (paperback)	Good	£8	Miscellaneous
Harvey, R	2001	A Few Bloody Noses: The American War of Independence, John Murray: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Miscellaneous
Hector, IC	1959	Paleography and Forgery, St. Anthony's Hall Publications No. 15 , St. Anthony's Press: York (paperback)	Good	£2	Miscellaneous

Hobson, D 1999 The National Wealth, Harper Collins Publishers: Avon (paperback) Good £3 Miscellaneous Greene, G Holgarth, P, and 1985 Graham Greene Country, Pavilion Books Limited: London (paperback) Good £6 Miscellaneous Holland, M 1983 Silver: An illustrated guide to collecting silver, Peerage Books: London (hardback) Good £4 Miscellaneous Beuningen, HJE Pottery Produced and Traded in North-West Europe 1350-1650, Gepubliceerd door: Good _ 50d	Hillaby, J	1973	Journeby Through Britain, Paladin: St Albans (paperback)	Fair (plates loose)	£2	Miscellaneous
Green, G Green, G				Good		
Hurst, J.G., Neal, D.S., van Beuningen, H.J.E Rotter/am (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page] Rotterdam (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page] Rotterdam (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page] All Section Rotterdam (hardback) Previous owner's name on first page] All Section Rotterdam (hardback) Previous owner's name on first page] All Section Rotterdam (hardback) Previous owner's name on first page] All Section Rotterdam (hardback) Rotterd		1986	Graham Greene Country, Pavilion Books Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£6	Miscellaneous
Beuningen, HJE Rotterdam (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page] Some creased pages and some creased pages and some damage and fading to dust jacket Jack, TC, and 1914 Jack's Reference Book for Home and office: An Encyclopaedia of General Information, a Medical, Legal, Social, educational, and Commercial Guide, T. C. & E. C. Jack: London (hardback) Janssen, RM 1992 Jhe First Hundred Years: Egyptology at University College London 1892-1992, UCL: London (pagerback) Jones, B, and 1981 Dixon, MV Reen, B 1959 The Life of the Admiral Christopher Columbus by his Son Ferdinand, The Folio Society: London (hardback) Jed) Faces of Britain: A Picture of Britain 1880-1919, Blitz Editions: Leicester (hardback) Lendels, JG 1978 Engineering in the Ancient World, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) Good £3 Miscellaneous Leben, J 1998 Waddesdon: The Rothschild Collection Guide, Waddeson Manor: Aylesbury (pagerback) Good £4 Miscellaneous Leben, J 1998 Waddesdon: The Rothschild Collection Guide, Waddeson Manor: Aylesbury (pagerback) Good £1 Miscellaneous Vaults Association Merzies, G 2002 1421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback) Wery, D 1992 Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure) Good £3 Miscellaneous Noore, CN, and Moore,		1983		Good		Miscellaneous
Janssen, RM 1992 The First Hundred Years: Egyptology at University College London 1892-1992, UCL: London (paperback) Jones, B, and 1981 The MacMillan Dictionary of Biography, The Macmillan Press Ltd: London (hardback) Keen, B 1959 The Life of the Admiral Christopher Columbus by his Son Ferdinand, The Folio Society: Fair £10 Miscellaneous London (hardback) Keen, NH, Knight, J (ed) Landels, JG 1978 Engineering in the Ancient World, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) Le Corbeiller, C 1966 European and American Snuff Boxes 1730-1830, Viking Press: New York (hardback) London Silver Nd Usude Sassociation Menzies, G 2002 1421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback) Occasional Publication (paperback) Miscellaneous Lodon £5 Miscellaneous £5 Miscellaneous £5 Miscellaneous £5 Miscellaneous £6 Miscellaneous £7 Miscellaneous £8 Miscellaneous	DS, van	1986		some creased pages and some damage and fading to dust		Miscellaneous
Jones, B, and 1981 The MacMillan Dictionary of Biography, The Macmillan Press Ltd: London (hardback) Fair – dust jacket damaged Size		1914	Medical, Legal, Social, educational, and Commercial Guide, T. C. & E. C. Jack: London	Fair	£10	Miscellaneous
Dixon, MV Jacket damaged Jacket London (hardback) London (hardback) Jacket London (h	Janssen, RM	1992		Good	£5	Miscellaneous
Keen, B1959The Life of the Admiral Christopher Columbus by his Son Ferdinand, The Folio Society: London (hardback)Fair£10MiscellaneousKeen, NH, Knight, J (ed) Landels, JG1993Faces of Britain: A Picture of Britain 1880-1919, Blitz Editions: Leicester (hardback)Good£4MiscellaneousLe Corbeiller, C1966Engineering in the Ancient World, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)Good£3MiscellaneousLe Corbeiller, C1966European and American Snuff Boxes 1730-1830, Viking Press: New York (hardback)Good£8MiscellaneousLeben, U1998Waddesdon: The Rothschild Collection Guide, Waddeson Manor: Aylesbury (paperback)Good£4MiscellaneousLondon SilverndGuide to The London Silver Vaults, Issued by the London Silver Vaults AssociationGood£1MiscellaneousVaults Association(paperback)Wery good£5MiscellaneousMenzies, G20021421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback)Very good£5MiscellaneousMeyer, D1992Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure)Good£3MiscellaneousMilton, G1999Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good£3MiscellaneousMoore, CN, and Rowlands, MJ1972Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire MuseumGood£5Miscellaneous	, ,	1981	The MacMillan Dictionary of Biography, The Macmillan Press Ltd: London (hardback)	jacket	£6	Miscellaneous
Landels, JG 1978 Engineering in the Ancient World, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) Good £3 Miscellaneous Le Corbeiller, C 1966 European and American Snuff Boxes 1730-1830, Viking Press: New York (hardback) Good £8 Miscellaneous Leben, U 1998 Waddesdon: The Rothschild Collection Guide, Waddeson Manor: Aylesbury (paperback) Good £4 Miscellaneous London Silver nd Guide to The London Silver Vaults, Issued by the London Silver Vaults Association Good £1 Miscellaneous Vaults Association (paperback) Menzies, G 2002 1421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback) Very good £5 Miscellaneous Meyer, D 1992 Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure) Good £3 Miscellaneous Milton, G 1999 Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St Ives (paperback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Good £5 Miscellaneous Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)	Keen, B	1959			£10	Miscellaneous
Landels, JG 1978 Engineering in the Ancient World, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) Good £3 Miscellaneous Le Corbeiller, C 1966 European and American Snuff Boxes 1730-1830, Viking Press: New York (hardback) Good £8 Miscellaneous Leben, U 1998 Waddesdon: The Rothschild Collection Guide, Waddeson Manor: Aylesbury (paperback) Good £4 Miscellaneous London Silver nd Guide to The London Silver Vaults, Issued by the London Silver Vaults Association (paperback) Menzies, G 2002 1421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback) Very good £5 Miscellaneous //good /£4 Meyer, D 1992 Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure) Good £3 Miscellaneous Milton, G 1999 Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St Ives (paperback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Good £5 Miscellaneous Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)		1993	Faces of Britain: A Picture of Britain 1880-1919, Blitz Editions: Leicester (hardback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Leben, U 1998 Waddesdon: The Rothschild Collection Guide, Waddeson Manor: Aylesbury (paperback) London Silver nd Guide to The London Silver Vaults, Issued by the London Silver Vaults Association Menzies, G 2002 1421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback) Meyer, D 1992 Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure) Milton, G 1999 Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St lves (paperback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)		1978		Good		Miscellaneous
London Silver Naults Association						
Vaults Association(paperback)Menzies, G20021421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback)Very good £5 Miscellaneous /good /£4Meyer, D1992Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure)Good £3 MiscellaneousMilton, G1999Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St Ives (paperback)Good £3 MiscellaneousMoore, CN, and Rowlands, MJ1972Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Good £5 Miscellaneous						
Meyer, D 1992 Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure) Good £3 Miscellaneous Milton, G 1999 Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St Ives (paperback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)		nd		Good	£1	Miscellaneous
Meyer, D 1992 Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure) Good £3 Miscellaneous Milton, G 1999 Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St Ives (paperback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)	Menzies, G	2002	1421: The Year China Discovered the World, Bantam Press: London (hardback)	, ,		Miscellaneous
Milton, G 1999 Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder & Good £3 Miscellaneous Stoughton: St Ives (paperback) Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Good £5 Miscellaneous Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)	Meyer, D	1992	Versailles: tour of the château gardens and trianon, Editions d'art lys (brochure)			Miscellaneous
Moore, CN, and 1972 Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum Good £5 Miscellaneous Rowlands, MJ Occasional Publication (paperback)			Nathaniel's Nutmeg: How one man's courage changed the course of history, Hodder &			
		1972	Bronze Age Metalwork in Salisbury Museum, Salisbury and South Wiltshire Museum	Good	£5	Miscellaneous
		2008		Good	£2	Miscellaneous

Muir, R	1982	The Lost Villages of Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good, sun- faded dust- jacket	£3	Miscellaneous
Nature Conservancy Council	1982	The conservation of limestone pavement, Nature Conservancy Council: Shrewsbury (paperback)	Good	£1	Miscellaneous
O'Neill, TP	1968	British Parliamentary Papers, Irish University Press: Shannon (paperback)	Good	£10	Miscellaneous
Parker, R	1977	The Common Stream, Granada Publishing Limited: Bungay (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Pearce, J (ed)	1992	Post-medieval Pottery in London, 1500-1700: Volume 1; Border Wares, HMSO: London (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good	£50	Miscellaneous
Rackham, O	1995	The History of the Countryside: The classic history of Britain's landscape, flora and fauna, Weidenfeld & Nicolson: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Rawnsley, HD	nd	The Story of Gough and his dog on Helvellyn, second edition, G. and T. Coward: Carlisle (paperback)	Good	£5	Miscellaneous
Regan, G	1994	Histrionics: A treasury of historical anecdotes, Robson Books Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Reyburn, W	1989	Flushed with Pride: The story of Thomas Crapper, Pavilion Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Ruijssenaars, E	2000	Charlotte Brontë's Promised Land: The Pensionnat Heger and other Brontë places in Brussels, The Brontë Society: Keighley (paperback)	Good	£15	Miscellaneous
Ruskin, J	nd	Our Father's Have Told us, The Ruskin Library (hardback)	Good	£10	Miscellaneous
Sackett, T	1999	British Life a century ago: images from the Francis Frith Collection, Frith Book Company Ltd: Salisbury (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Sebag- Montefiore, C, and Crook, JM (eds)	2013	Brooks's 1764-2014, Brooks's: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Miscellaneous
Smith, R	1991	Walking the Great Views, David & Charles: London (hardback)	Good (dust jacket faded)	£3	Miscellaneous
Sobel, D, and Andrewes, WJH	1999	The Illustrated Longitude: The true story of a lone genius who solved the greatest scientific problem of his time, Fourth Estate Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Miscellaneous
Sprague de Camp, L	1977	Ancient Engineers, Tandem Publishing Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Taylor, HB	1995	Granton: Memories of a wartime farmer, Village Publications Ltd.: Kendal (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Taylor, K	1990	A Collector's guide to Dolls, Wellfleet Books: Secaucus (hardback)	Good	£5	Miscellaneous
Thomas, D (ed)	1972	Treason and Libel: State Trials, Volume I, Routledge & Kegan Paul Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Miscellaneous
Thomas, D (ed)	1972	State Trials: State Trials, Volume 2, Routledge & Kegan Paul Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Miscellaneous
Tinbergen, N	1965	The Herring gull's world: a study of the social behaviour of birds [The Herring-gull's world], Collins: London (hardback)	Good – no DJ	£12	Miscellaneous
Titchmarsh, A	2007	The Nature of Britain: a celebration of our landscape and wildlife, BBC Books: London	Good	£5	Miscellaneous
	1982	Search Guide to the English Land Tax, West Yorkshire County Record Office (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous

Walsh, D	1969	Report of the Committee of Enquiry into the Arrangements for the Protection of Field Monuments 1966-68, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Ward, S	2011	The Countryside Remembered, TAJ Books: Cobham (hardback)	Good	£3	Miscellaneous
Wedgwood, CV	1985	The Spoils of Time: A short history of the World from earliest times to the 16 th century, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Weinberg, S	1983	The First Three Minutes: A Modern view of the origin of the universe, Fontana Paperbacks: Glasgow (paperback)	Fair	£0.50	Miscellaneous
Wentworth-Day, J	1954	A History of the Fens, EP Publishing Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£20	Miscellaneous
Wheldon, HJ	nd	Book-keeping and Accountancy, The Bennett College: Sheffield (hardback)	Fair	£3	Miscellaneous
White, TH	1993	The Age of Scandal: an excursion through a minor period, The Folio Society: London (hardback with slipcase]	Good	£10	Miscellaneous
Winter, G	1975	A Cockney Camera: London's Social History Recorded in Photographs, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£4	Miscellaneous
Winter, G	1975	A Country Camera 1844-1914, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Fair	£2	Miscellaneous
Wolstenholme, K	1958	Sports Special, The Sportsman Book Club: London (hardback)	Good	£1	Miscellaneous

European Archaeology

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Champion, T, Gamble, C, Shennan, S, and Whittle, A	1989	Prehistoric Europe, Academic Press: London (paperback)	Fair	£14	European archaeology
Christou, D	1986	Kourion: A Complete Guide to its Monuments and Local Museum, Filokipros: Nicosia (paperback)	Good	£3	European archaeology
Cozzi, A	1983	Pisa: Its History – Its Art (paperback)	Good	£2	European archaeology
Dixon, P	1976	The Making of the Past: Barbarian Europe, Phaidon Press Ltd: Oxford (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	European archaeology
Ennabli, A	2005	A Site of Cultural and Natural Interest: Carthage, Contraste Éditions: Sousse (Tunisia) (hardback)	Good	£4	European archaeology
Fiocco, C, and Gherardi, G	1988	Ceramiche Umbre dal Medioevo all Storicismo: Parte Prima, Museo Internazionale delle Ceramiche: Faenza (hardback)	Good	£60 (£100 the pair)	European archaeology

Fiocco, C, and Gherardi, G	1988	Ceramiche Umbre dal Medioevo all Storicismo: Parte Seconda, Museo Internazionale delle Ceramiche: Faenza (hardback)	Good	£60 (£100 the pair)	European archaeology
Franzén, A	1962	The Warship Vasa: Deep Diving and Marine Archaeology in Stockholm, Norstedts Bonniers: Stockholm (hardback)	Fair	£5	European archaeology
Green, P	1973	Alexander the Great, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Fair	£6	European archaeology
Kent, N	2000	The Soul of the North: A Social, Architectural and Cultural History of the Nordic Countries, 1700-1940, Reaktion Books Ltd: London (hardback)	Good, with dust jacket	£18	European archaeology
Lansdale, MH	1906	The Chateaux of Touraine, Eveleigh Nash: London (hardback)	Good	£15	European archaeology
Lloyd, C	2009	The World: A pocket history, Part 8: the classical world, Independent New & Media Limited: London (supplement)	Good	£0.50	European archaeology
Macnamara, E	1973	Everyday Life of The Etruscans, Dorset Press: New York (hardback)	Fair	£4	European archaeology
Maraszek, R	2009	The Nebra Sky-disc, Halle (paperback)	Good	£8	European archaeology
Ransome, A	1927	'Racundra's' First Cruise, The Travellers' Library: London (hardback)	Fair	£40	European archaeology
Scarre, C	1989	Atlas of Ancient Civilizations, 5 Rome, Times Books Limited: London (magazine supplement)	Good	£1	European archaeology
Taylor, AJ (ed)	1969	Chateau Gaillard: European Castle Studies III, Phillimore: London (hardback)	Good	£15	European archaeology
Tringham, R	1971	Hunters, Fishers and Farmers of Eastern Europe 6000-3000 BC, Hutchinson & Co: Tiptree (paperback)	Fair	£3.50	European archaeology
Various	1975	Chateau Gaillard: Etudes de Castellologie medieval VII (paperback)	Good	£20	European archaeology
Vokotopoulou, J	1996	Guide to the Archaeological Museum of Thessalonike, Kapon Editions: Atens (paperback)	Good	£8	European archaeology
Walker, MJ	1979	From Hunter-gatherers to pastoralists: rock paintings and Neolithic Origins in Southeastern Spain, reprinted from <i>National Geographic Society Research Reports</i> , 511-545	Good	£3	European archaeology
Whittle, A	1996	Europe in the Neolithic: The creation of new worlds, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£12	European archaeology

European History

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Acton	1970	Lectures on Modern history, The Fontana Library (paperback)	Fair	£3	European history
Anon.	nd	The Schwyz Archives of Confederation Charters, no location: no publisher (paperback)	Good	£2	European
					archaeology
Clark, G, Sir	1976	Early Modern Europe from about 1450-1720, Oxford University Press: London (paperback)	Good	£3	European history
Elliott, JH	1977	Europe Divided 1559-1598, Fontana (paperback)	Good	£3	European history
Fisher, HAL	1969	A History of Europe, Volume 1: From the earliest times to 1713, The Fontana Library (paperback)	Fair	£2	European history
Fisher, HAL	1968	A History of Europe, Volume II: From the beginning of the eighteenth century to 1935, The Fontana Library (paperback)	Fair	£2	European history
Fisher, HAL	1972	A History of Europe, Volume 1: From the earliest times to 1713 and Volume II: From the beginning of the eighteenth century to 1935, The Fontana Library (paperback in original slip case)	Fair	£3	European history
Grant, AJ	1967	A History of Europe 1494-1610, Methuen & Co Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£2	European history
Green, VHH	1982	Renaissance & Reformation: A survey of European History between 1450 & 1660, Edward	Fair –	£4	European history
		Arnold (Publishers) Ltd: London (paperback)	faded		
			spine		
Hale, JR	1971	Renaissance Europe 1480-1520, Fontana (paperback)	Good	£3	European history
Holmes, G	1978	Europe: Hierarchy and Revolt 1320-1450, Fontana (paperback)	Good	£3	European history
Kochan, L	1962	The Making of Modern Russia, Pelican Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£2	European history
Kochan, L	1970	The Making of Modern Russia, Pelican Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£2	European history
Koenigsberger,	1979	A general history of Europe: Europe in the sixteenth century, Longman Group Limited: London	Good	£3	European history
HG, and Mose,		(paperback)			
GL					
Ogg, D	1973	Europe of the Ancien Régime, Fontana Library (paperback)	Good	£3	European history
Massie, RK	1968	Nicholas and Alexandra, Victor Gollancz Ltd: London	Good, dust	£4	European history
			jacket		
	4070		worn		
Parker, G	1979	Europe in Crisis 1598-1648, Fontana paperbacks (paperback)	Good	£3	European history
Stoye, J	1982	Europe Unfolding 1648-1688, Fontana (paperback)	Good	£3	European history

World Archaeology

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anderson, RGW (ed)	2000	The British Museum, second edition, The British Museum Press: London (guidebook)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Anon.	1993	The Olveston Experience: Dunedin's Historic Home, New Zealand, Theomin Gallery Management Committee: Dunedin (New Zealand) (paperback)	Good	£2	World archaeology
Aston, M, and Taylor, T	1998	The Atlas of Archaeology, Dorling Kindersley: London (hardback)	Good	£4	World archaeology
Bahn, PG (ed)	1996	Tombs, Graves & Mummies: 50 Discoveries in World Archaeology, George Weidenfeld & Nicholson: London (hardback)	Good	£5	World archaeology
Bierbrier, M	2003	The Tomb-Builders of the Pharaohs, American University in Cairo Press: Cairon (paperback)	Good	£5	World archaeology
Bingham, H	2003	Lost City of the Incas, Phoenix: London (paperback)	Good	£4	World archaeology
Branigan, K (ed)	1982	The Atlas of Archaeology, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	World archaeology
British Museum	1972	Treasures of Tutankhamun, catalogue and brochure (paper leaflets)	Good	£1	World archaeology
Browning, I	1977	Petra, Chatto & Windus: Norwich (hardback)	Fair	£6.50	World archaeology
Carter, R	1978	The Coming of Civilization, Macdonald Educational Ltd.: London (hardback)	Good	£2	World archaeology
Chalaby, A	2008	All of Egypt: From Cairo to Abu Simbel and Sinai, Bonechi: Florence (paperback)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Ciarla, R (ed)	2011	The Eternal Army: The terracotta soldiers of the first emperor, revised edition, White Star Publishers (paperback)	Fair – damage to front cover on inside but otherwise good	£5	World archaeology
Coutts, H (ed)	1988	Gold of the Pharaohs: Catalogue of the Exhibition of Treasure from Tanis, City of Edinburgh Museums and Art Galleries: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£12	World archaeology
Davaras, C	nd	Knossos and the Herakleion Museum, Hannibal Publishing House: Athens (paperback)	Fair	£2	World archaeology
David, R	1997	Mummies: Unwrapping the past, Weidenfeld & Nicolson: London (paperback)	Good	£2	World archaeology
Edwards, IES	1961	The Pyramids of Egypt, Penguin Books Ltd: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Fagan, BM	1999	World Prehistory: A Brief Introduction, Longman: Harlow (paperback)	Fair	£3	World archaeology
Galanti, G	2004	Countries of the World: Lybia, White Star Publishers: Vercelli (Italy) (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	World archaeology
Hawkes, J	1976	The atlas of early man: concurrent developments across the ancient world 35,000 BC – AD 500, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	World archaeology

Kemp, BJ	1999	Ancient Egypt: Anatomy of a civilization, Routledge: London (paperback)	Good	£5	World archaeology
Kürkçüoğlu, AC, Oymak, M	1990	Guide to Urfa and Harran: "The City of Prophets", Harran Publications: Şanliurfa (paperback)	Fair	£3	World archaeology
McIntosh, J, and Twist, C	2001	Civilizations: ten thousand years of ancient history, BBC Worldwide Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Murnane, WJ	1996	Ancient Egypt, Penguin Group: London (paperback)	Good	£4	World archaeology
Norman, B	1988	Footsteps: Nine Archaeological Journeys of Romance and Discovery, Guild Publishing: London (hardback)	Good	£4	World archaeology
Romer, J	1988	Valley of the Kings, Michael O'Mara Books Limited (hardback)	Good	£5	World archaeology
Romer, J	1994	Ancient Lives: The Story of the Pharaohs Tombmakers, Michael O'Mara Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Romer, J	2000	Great Excavations: John Romer's History of Archaeology, Cassell & Co: London (hardback)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Saggs, HWF	1989	Civilization Before Greece and Rome, B. T. Batsford: Letchworth (hardback)	Good	£3	World archaeology
Shapiro, HL	1976	Peking Man, Book Club associates: Ipswich (hardback)	Fair	£3	World archaeology
Stefoff, R	1997	Finding the Lost Cities: The Golden Age of Archaeology, British Museum Press: Hong Kong (hardback)	Good	£4	World archaeology
Trifoni, J	2017	Places to Visit Before They Disappear, White Star Publishers: Milan (hardback)	Very good	£20	World archaeology
Ward, A	1977	Adventures in Archaeology, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) *signed and dated xii 1977 by Arthur Raistrick with sticker stating it was from his collection*	Good	£10	World archaeology
Wilkinson, RH	2000	The Complete Temples of Ancient Egypt, Thames and Hudson (hardback)	Good	£8	World archaeology
Woolley, L, and Moorey, PRS	1982	Ur 'of the Chaldees', Herbert Press Limited: London (hardback)	Fair	£6	World archaeology

Multi-Period

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Ackroyd, P	2011	The History of England, Volume I: Foundation, Macmillan: Chatham (hardback)	Fair	£5	Multi-period
Briggs, A	1984	A Social History of England, Book Club Associates: Bungay (hardback)	Good	£3	Multi-period
Burne, AH	2002	The Battlefields of England, Penguin Group: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Multi-period
Camden, W	1970	Remains Concerning Britain (1870), Anglistica & Americana: New York (hardback)	Good	£7	Multi-period
Cannadine, D	2001	Ornamentalism: How the British Saw Their Empire, Penguin Group: London (hardback)	Fair	£5	Multi-period
Clucas, P	1988	Britain: The Landscape Below, Colour Library Books: Barcelona (hardback)	Good	£4	Multi-period
Evans, J (ed)	1966	The Flowering of the Middle Ages, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£10	Multi-period
Ferguson, S	1983	Village and Town Life, Batsford Academic and Educational Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-	Fair	£2	Multi-period
		LIBRARY]			

Folio Society	1996- 1997	A History of England – five volume set comprising: PH Blair – Anglo-Saxon England	Good	£40 for full set	Multi-period
		MY Clanchy – Early Medieval England			
		MH Keen – England in the Later Middle Ages			
		GR Elton – England Under the Tudors			
		GM Trevelyan – England Under the Stuarts			
		The Folio Society: London (hardback, in case) Plus further separate volume:			
		R Porter – <i>England in the Eighteenth Century</i>			
Green, JR	1880	A Short History of the English People, Macmillan and Co.: London (hardback)	Fair –	£5	Multi-period
Oreen, art	1000	A Short History of the English reophe, Machillan and Co London (nardback)	cover	LU	Multi-period
			detached		
Harlech, Lord	1952	Illustrated Regional Guide to Ancient Monuments No. 1: Northern England, HMSO: London	Fair	£3	Multi-period
		(hardback)		~~	а.ш. роггоа
Harlech, Lord	1975	An Illustrated Guide to the Ancient Monuments of Northern England, Department of the	Fair	£1	Multi-period
		Environment: London (paperback)			•
Harrison, M	1975	People and shopping: a social background, Ernest Benn Limited: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£3	Multi-period
Hay, D (ed)	1967	The Age of the Renaissance, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£10	Multi-period
James, L	1999	The Illustrated Rise & Fall of the British Empire, Little, Brown and Co: London, (hardback)	Good	£5	Multi-period
McInnes, A	1980	The English Town, 1660-1760, The Historical Association: London (paperback)	Fair	£2	Multi-period
Morgan, KO (ed)	1985	The Sphere illustrated History of Britain c55BC-1485, Oxford University Press: Oxford	Fair	£2.50	Multi-period
		(paperback)			
Morgan, KO (ed)	1992	The Oxford Illustrated History of Britain, Oxford University Press: Frome (paperback)	Good	£3	Multi-period
O'Farrell, J	2008	An Utterly Impartial History of Britain, or 2000 Years of Upper Class Idiots in Charge, Black Swan: London, (paperback)	Good	£4	Multi-period
Reader's Digest	1979	The Past all around us: an illustrated guide to the ruins, relic, monuments, castles, cathedrals,	Good – no	£3	Multi-period
Association		historic buildings and industrial landmarks of Britain, The Reader's Digest Association Limited:	DJ		·
∟imited, The		London (hardback)			
Rice, DT (ed)	1965	The Dark Ages, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback) [oversized]	Good	£10	Multi-period
Schama, S	2000	A History of Britain (Volume I): At the edge of the world? 3000BC-AD1603, BBC Worldwide:	Good	£10	Multi-period
		Frome (hardback) *£25 for all 3*			
Schama, S	2001	A History of Britain (Volume II): The British Wars 1603-1776, BBC Worldwide: Frome	Good	£10	Multi-period
		(hardback) *£25 for all 3*			
Schama, S	2002	A History of Britain (Volume III): The Fate of Empire 1776-2000, BBC Worldwide: Frome (hardback) *£25 for all 3*	Good	£10	Multi-period
Trevelyan, GM	1978	English Social History: New Illustrated Edition, Longman Group Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Multi-period
Vale, É	1941	Ancient England: A review of monuments and remains in public care and ownership, B. T.	Good	£3.50	Multi-period
		Batsford Ltd.: London (hardback)			

Children's Books

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Benton, MJ	1991	The Rise of the Mammals, Crescent Books: New York (hardback)	Good	£5	Children's Books
Bower, K	2011	Timmy Ted and the Chapel Island Adventure, Handstand Press: Barrow-in-Furness (paperback) *signed*	Fair	£2	Children's Books
Chamberlain, ER	1993	Victorians and their Times, Simon & Schuster Young Books: Hemel Hempstead (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books
Clare, JD	1994	I Was There: Vikings, The Bodley Head: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Children's Books
Cooke, J, and Rowland- Entwistle, T	1984	Factbook of British History, Galley Press: Leicester (hardback)	Fair	£2	Children's Books
Cox, PB	1994	Who were the Romans?, Usbourne Publishing: London (paperback)	Good	£1	Children's Books
Dowswell, P, Malam, J, Mason, P, and Parker, S	2000	The Ultimate Book of Dinosaurs, Paragon: Bath (hardback) [large edition]	Good	£3	Children's Books
Dowswell, P, Malam, J, Mason, P, and Parker, S	2005	The Ultimate Book of Dinosaurs, Paragon: Bath (hardback) [small edition]	Good	£3	Children's Books
Dunlop, E, and Kamm, A	1985	Scottish Homes Through the Ages, Richard Drew Publishing: Glasgow (hardback)	Good	£5	Children's Books
Ganeri, A, Martell, HM, and Williams, B	1999	The Last 1000 Years, Paragon: Bath (hardback)	Good	£4	Children's Books
Ganeri, A, Martell, HM, and Williams, B	2000	Fantastic Facts About Battles, Wars and Revolutions, Paragon: Bath (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books
Goodall, JS	1977	An Edwardian Christmas, MacMillan London Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books
Goodall, JS	1977	An Edwardian Christmas, MacMillan London Limited: London (hardback)	Good – no DJ	£2	Children's Books
Goodall, JS	1977	An Edwardian Summer, MacMillan London Limited: London (hardback)	Good – no DJ	£2	Children's Books
Goodall, JS	1978	An Edwardian Holiday, MacMillan London Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books
Goodall, JS	1979	An Edwardian Season, MacMillan London Limited: London (hardback)	Good – no DJ	£2	Children's Books

Goodall, JS	1981	Paddy Pork's Holiday, MacMillan Children's Books: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books
Green, J	1991	Life in Mexico: Coloring Book, Dover Publications, Inc.: New York (paperback)	Good	£2	Children's Books
John Rushton Associates	1977	The American West 1840-95 – Enquiry in Depth, Holmes McDougall Ltd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£3	Children's Books
Langley, A	1996	The Roman News: The Greatest Newspaper in Civilization, Walker Books: London (hardback)	Good	£1	Children's Books
Maynard, C	1993	Castles, [Little Library] Kingfisher Books: London (paperback)	Fair	£0.50	Children's Books
Millard, A	1996	The Best-Ever Book of Pyramids, Kingfisher: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Children's Books
Parker, MStJ	2001	The Pitkin Guide to Britain's Kings & Queens, Pitkin Publishing: Andover (paperback)	Good	£2	
Sancha, S	1983	The Luttrell Village: Country life in the early fourteenth century, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books
Sims, L	2005	Little Books of Castles, Usbourne Publishing: Dubai (hardback)	Good	£1	Children's Books
Stainer, T, and Sutton, H	1983	BBC TV Zig Zag Norman Times, Heritage Books & Longman: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Children's Books
Stellingwerff, I	2004	I Saw the Games in the Colosseum, Tipografia Ceccarelli: Italy, 3 rd edition, (paperback)	Good	£1	Children's Books
Whitlock, R	1987	Exploring Buildings, Wayland: Hove (hardback)	good	£3	Children's Books
Wingate, P (ed)	1997	Pharaohs & Pyramids, The Usbourne Time Traveller, Usbourne Publishing Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Children's Books

TV and Film

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	nd	Welcome to Summer Wine Country [magazine]	Good	£1	TV and Film
Darley, G	1983	Built in Britain: A view of traditional architecture based on the TV series, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Good	£3	TV and Film
French, M	1984	Indiana Jones and the Temple of Doom, Octopus Books Limited: London (hardback)	Fair	£1	TV and Film
Ginn, P, Goodman, R, and Langlands, A	2012	Wartime Farm: Rediscovering the skills and spirit of World War II, Mitchell Beazley (hardback)	Good	£5	TV and Film
Herriot, J	1971	James Herriot's Yorkshire, Michael Joseph Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£3	TV and Film
Hoskins, WG	1978	One Man's England, BBC: London (paperback)	Good	£3	TV and Film
Hyams, J	1984	War Movies, Gallery Books: New York (hardback)	Fair – no DJ	£3	TV and Film
Miller, J, and Miller, M	1986	The Antiques Roadshow Quiz Book, BBC: London (hardback)	Good	£2	TV and Film

Paramount Home Entertainment	2008	Indiana Jones: the Complete Collection, 4 Disc set (Region 2 DVD)	Fair	£2	TV and Film
Reader's Digest Association Limited	2006	Ancient Worlds Brought to Life: Quest for Immortality (DVD)	NEW!	£1	TV and Film
Richards, J	1999	Meet the Ancestors, BBC Worldwide: London (hardback)	Good	£4	TV and Film
Richards, J	2001	Blood of the Vikings, Hodder & Stoughton: London (hardback)	Good	£5	TV and Film
Rudgley, R	2002	Barbarians: Secrets of the Dark Ages, Channel 4 Books: London (hardback)	Good	£3	TV and Film
Smit, T	1999	Heligan: The Complete Works; Secrets Locked in Silence, Channel 4 Books: London (hardback)	Good	£4	TV and Film
Taylor, T	1998	Time Team 98: The Site Reports, Channel 4 Television: London (paperback)	Good	£4	TV and Film
Taylor, T	1998	Behind the scenes at Time Team, Channel 4 Books: London (hardback)	Good	£5	TV and Film
Taylor, T	2000	The Ultimate Time Team Companion, Colour Library Direct: Frome (hardback)	Fair	£5	TV and Film
Taylor, T	2005	The Time Team Guide to the Archaeological Sites of Britain & Ireland, Transworld Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£10	TV and Film
Taylor, T	2006	The Time Team: What Happened When, Transworld Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£10	TV and Film
Waddell, D, and Barratt, N	2006	Who Do You Think You Are? Harper Collins Entertainment: Frome (hardback)	Good	£4	TV and Film
Warner Brothers	2005	Alexander: Director's Cut [an Oliver Stone film] (DVD)	Fair	£1	TV and Film
Adams, B (ed)	1985	Archaeology and the sea, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks

Handbooks

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Adkins, L and Adkins, R	1989	An Introduction to Archaeology, The Apple Press: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Handbooks
Adkins, L, and Adkins, R	1983	The handbook of British Archaeology, PAPERMAC: Hong Kong (paperback)	Fair	£5	Handbooks
Ambrus, V	2006	Drawing on Archaeology: Bringing History to Life, Tempus Publishing Limited: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£15	Handbooks
Ancient Monuments Board for England	1978	The Scientific Treatment of Material from Rescue Excavations: A report by a working party of the committee for Rescue Archaeology of the Ancient Monuments Board for England, Department of the Environment (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Aston, M	1995	Interpreting the Landscape: Landscape Archaeology and Local History, B.T. Batsford: London (paperback)	Good – faded spine	£3	Handbooks

Aston, M, and Rowley, T	1974	Landscape Archaeology: An Introduction to Fieldwork Techniques on Post-Roman Landscapes, David & Charles: Newton Abbot (paperback)	Good	£4	Handbooks
Bannister, A, and Raymond, S	1967	Surveying, Pitman Paperbacks: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Handbooks
Barker, P	1998	Techniques of Archaeological Excavation, Reprinted Third Edition, Routledge: London (paperback)	Good – faded spine	£5	Handbooks
Barrett, J, Bradley, R, and Green, M (eds)	1991	Landscape, monuments and society: The prehistory of Cranborne Chase, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good – faded dust jacket spine	£20	Handbooks
Bettess, F	1992	Surveying for Archaeologists, second edition, Department of Archaeology, University of Durham (paperback)	Good	£6	Handbooks
Binks, G, Dyke, J, and Dagnall, P	1988	Visitors Welcome: a manual on the presentation and interpretation of archaeological excavations, English Heritage, HMSO: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Bishop, J	1975	Opportunities for Archaeologists, RESCUE Publication number 5: Hertford (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Brade-Birks, SG	1953	Archaeology, Teach Yourself Books, English Universities Press Ltd: London (hardback) [school prize]	Good, some tears to dust jacket	£1	Handbooks
Branigan, K	1988	Archaeology Explained, Duckworth: London, (paperback)	Fair	£2	Handbooks
Brennand, M	2006	The Archaeology of North West England: An archaeological research framework for North West England: Volume 1: Resource Assessment, <i>Archaeology North West</i> , Volume 8 , Issue 18 for 2006	Good	£6	Handbooks
Brisbane, M, and Wood, J	1996	A Future for our Past?: An Introduction to heritage studies, English Heritage: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Clayton, P	1976	Archaeological Sites of Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good – faded dust jacket	£3	Handbooks
Coles, J	1972	Field Archaeology in Britain, Methuen & Co Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Coles, J	1979	Field Archaeology in Britain, Methuen & Co Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Corbishley, M (ed)	1982	Archaeology in the Classroom, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Corbishley, M (ed)	1982	Archaeology in the town, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Corbishley, MJ (ed)	1979	Archaeological resources handbook for teachers, Council for British Archaeology: Peasenhall (plastic clip binding)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Croft, R (ed)	1982	Archaeology and science, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Dale, F (ed)	1982	Archaeology in the primary school, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Daniel, G	1967	Man Discovers His Past, Readers Union Limited: London (hardback)	Good – dust jacket a little tatty	£3	Handbooks

Darvill, T	1987	Ancient Monuments in the Countryside: An Archaeological Management Review, English Heritage, Archaeological a Report no 5 , Historic Buildings & Monuments Commission for England: London (paperback)	Good – faded cover	£5	Handbooks
Darvill, T	1992	Glovebox Guide: Ancient Britain: Discover the stone circles, chambered tombs and other fascinating evidence of life in Britain before the Romans, The Automobile Association: Basingstoke (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Department of National Heritage	1997	The Treasure Act 1996: Code of Practice (England and Wales), London (comb bound photocopy)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Dobinson, C, and Denison, S	1995	Metal Detecting and Archaeology in England, English Heritage and the CBA: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Handbooks
Dyer, J	1971	Discovering Archaeology in England and Wales, Shire Publications Ltd: Tring (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Oyer, J	1985	Discovering Archaeology in England and Wales, Shire Publications Ltd: Haverfordwest (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Oyer, J (ed)	1985	Archaeology and death, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Dymond, DP	1967	Archaeology for the historian, Historical Association: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Handbooks
English Heritage	1996	Management of Archaeological Projects, Historic Buildings and Monuments Commission for England: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Evans, DM, and Jones, K	nd	Farming Historic Landscapes and People, English Heritage and MAFF: no location (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Fagan, BM (ed)	1996	The Oxford Companion to Archaeology, Oxford University Press: New York (paperback)	Fair	£6	Handbooks
Farrar, R	1980	Survey by prismatic compass, Council for British Archaeology: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Fasham, PJ, Schadla-Hall, RT, Shennan, SJ, and Bates, PJ	1980	Fieldwalking for Archaeologists, Hampshire Field Club and Archaeological Society: Andover (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Forde-Johnston, J	1974	History from the Earth: an introduction to archaeology, Book Club Associates: Aylesbury (hardback)	Fair	£3	Handbooks
Fowler, E (ed)	1972	Field Survey in British Archaeology, The Council for British Archaeology: London (paperback)	Good	£8	Handbooks
French, C	2003	Geoarchaeology in Action: Studies in soil micromorphology and landscape evolution, Routledge: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Fryer, DH	1966	Surveying for Archaeologists, University of Durham Excavation Committee: Durham (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Gaffney, C, Gater, J, and Ovenden, S	2002	The use if Geophysical Techniques in Archaeological Evaluations, IFA Paper No. 6 , Institute of Field Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Goldberg, P, and MacPhail, RI	2006	Practical and Theoretical Geoarchaeology, Blackwell Science Ltd: Oxford (paperback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good, folded front cover	£40	Handbooks
Greene, K	1983	Archaeology: An Introduction, Batsford Academic and Educational: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Handbooks

0	4000	Handhaaka fan Arabaaalaaista Na. 4 Arabaaabatan, Europaan Cisaaa Earradation	F-:-	00	l landla ale
Greig, J	1989	Handbooks for Archaeologists, No. 4 Archaeobotany, European Science Foundation: Strasbourg (paperback)	Fair	£2	Handbooks
Hayes, A	1993	Archaeology of the British Isles, B. T. Batsford Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Handbook
Hirst, S	1976	Recording of Excavations: I: The Written Record, Rescue Publication, Number 7: Hertford (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Hodgson, J	nd	Archaeological reconstruction: illustrating the past, IFA Paper No. 5, Institute of Field Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Fair	£1	Handbooks
Hoskins, WG	1955	The Making of the English Landscape, Hodder & Staughton: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Handbooks
Hoskins, WG	1977	The Making of the English Landscape, Hodder and Stoughton: London (hardback)	Fair – faded DJ	£4	Handbooks
Hunter, J, and Ralston, I (ed)	2005	The Archaeology of Britain: An Introduction from the Upper Palaeolithic to the Industrial Revolution, Routledge: London, (paperback)	Good	£10	Handbooks
Hutton, B	1986	Recording Standing Buildings, Rescue: The British Archaeological Trust: Huddersfield (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Institute of Historic Building conservation	2017	Conservation Professional Practice Principles (booklet)	Good	£1	Handbooks
James, S (ed)	1986	Archaeology in Britain: New Views of the Past, British Museum Publications Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Jefferies, JS	1977	Excavation Records: Techniques in use by the Central Excavation Unit, Directorate of Ancient Monuments and Historic Buildings, Occasional Papers, No. 1, Department of the Environment	Good	£3	Handbooks
Jessup, R	1965	The Story of archaeology in Britain, Readers Union: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Jones, B	1984	Past Imperfect: The Story of Rescue Archaeology, Heinemann Educational Books: Singapore (hardback)	Good	£5	Handbooks
Jones, DM (ed)	2001	Centre for Archaeology Guidelines: Archaeometallurgy, English Heritage Publications (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Jones, DM (ed)	2007	Understanding the Archaeology of Landscapes: A Guide to good recording practice, English Heritage Publications (paperback)	Good/ fair	£1	Handbooks
Kenyon, JP (ed)	1981	The Wordsworth Dictionary of British History, Wordsworth Editions Ltd: Ware (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbook
Kenyon, KM (ed)	1964	Beginning in Archaeology, J. M. Dent & Sons Ltd: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Laing, L	1977	The Archaeology of Late Celtic Britain and Ireland c.400-1200 AD, Book Club Associates: London (hardback) [previous owner's name on first page]	Good – torn dust jacket	£5	Handbooks
Laing, L	1977	The Archaeology of Late Celtic Britain and Ireland c.400-1200 AD, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Handbooks
Lambert, J	2007	Small Finds, North Tynside Arts: Wallsend, (paperback)	Good	£4	Handbooks
Lavell, C	1997	Handbook for British and Irish Archaeology: Sources and Resources, Edinburgh University Press: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£5	Handbooks
Lavell, C	1989	British Archaeological Thesaurus, Practical Handbooks in Archaeology No 4	Good	£3	Handbooks

Leigh, D (ed)	1972	First Aid for Finds: A Practical Guide for Archaeologists, Rescue Publication, Number One: Southampton (paperback)	Good	£2.50	Handbooks
McIntosh, J	1986	The Archaeologist's Handbook, Bell and Hyman Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Handbooks
Miles, D	1978	An Introduction to Archaeology, Ward Lock Limited: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Handbooks
Olivier, A	1989	Safety in Archaeological Fieldwork, CBA Practical Handbook No 6, Council for British Archaeology: Dorchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Ordnance Survey	1963	Field Archaeology: Some notes for beginners issued by the Ordnance Survey, Her Majesty's Stationery Office: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Orton, C, Tyers, P, and Vince, A	2010	Pottery in archaeology, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£10	Handbooks
Phillips, CW	1980	Archaeology in the Ordnance Survey 1791-1965, Council for British Archaeology: Surrey (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Powlesland, D	1985	Archaeology and computers, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Rahtz, PA	1974	Rescue Archaeology, Penguin Books Ltd: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Renfrew, C, and Bahn, P	1993	Archaeology: Theories, Methods and Practice, Thames and Hudson Ltd: London (paperback)	Reading copy – grubby; well-loved	£3	Handbooks
Rippon, S	2004	Historic Landscape Analysis: Deciphering the Countryside, Practical Handbooks in Archaeology 16, Council for British Archaeology: York (paperback)	Good	£12	Handbooks
Shackley, M	1985	Using Environmental Archaeology, B.T. Batsford Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
Sinopoli, CM	1991	Approaches to Archaeological Ceramics, Plenum Press: New York (paperback)	Fair	£20	Handbooks
Steane, J	1985	Upstanding Archaeology, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Steane, J (ed)	1982	Archaeology in the countryside, Council for British Archaeology: Colchester (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Swain, H (ed)	1993	Rescuing the Historic Environment: Archaeology, The Green Movement and Conservation Strategies for the British Landscape; Proceedings of a conference held at Leicester University January 1993, RESCUE: Hertford (paperback)	Good	£8	Handbooks
Ville, G	1971	Concise Encyclopedia of Archaeology from the Bronze Age: Collins: Glasgow (paperback)	Good	£2	Handbooks
Welsh, T	2009	Local History on the Ground, The History Press: Stroud (paperback) EX-LIBRARY	Good	£3	Handbooks
Williamson, T	2007	Rabbits, Warrens & Archaeology, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£15	Handbooks
Wilson, DR	1975	Some pit falls in the interpretation of air photographs, reprinted from <i>Aerial reconnaissance for archaeology</i> , Research Report No. 12 , The Council for British Archaeology, pp59-69 [reprint]	Good (stain to cover)	£2	Handbooks
Wilson, DR	1975	Photographic techniques for the air, reprinted from <i>Aerial reconnaissance for archaeology</i> , Research Report No. 12 , The Council for British Archaeology, pp12-31 [reprint]	Good	£3	Handbooks
Wilson, DR (ed)	1975	Aerial reconnaissance for archaeology, The Council for British Archaeology: Nottingham (paperback)	Good	£20	Handbooks
Winchester, A	1990	Discovering Parish Boundaries, Shire Publications Limited: Princes Risborough (paperback)	Good	£6	Handbooks
WILLIESTEL, H	1000			~~	1 10111010 0 0 1

Wood, ES	1979	Collins Field Guide to Archaeology in Britain, Collins: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Handbooks
York	2005	Conservation Advice Notes, Museums, Libraries and Archives Council: York (paperback)	Good	£1	Handbooks
Archaeological					
Trust					

Oversize Books

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Bulpin, TV	1976	Southern Africa: Land of Beauty and Splendour, The Reader's Digest Association Limited: London (hardback)	Fair	£4	Oversized books
Davison, MW	1993	Reader's Digest When, Where, Why and how it happened, The Reader's Digest Association Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Oversized books
Fedden, R, and Joekes, R	1980	The National Trust, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Oversized books
Gardiner, J	1993	Picture Post Women, Collins & Brown Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£6	Oversized books
Muir, R	1987	History from the Air, Mermaid Books Limited: Deventer (paperback)	Good	£4	Oversized books
Neri, G	1959	Ravenna: Mosaïques/Mosaics/Mosaik, Istituto Geografico de Agostini: Novara (paperback	Good	£10	Oversized books
Palmer, J	1992	Reader's Digest Touring Guide to Britain, The Reader's Digest Association Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Oversized books
Times, The	2000	The Times Concise Atlas of the World, Times Books Group Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Oversized books
Various	1970	Art Treasures of the World, Hamlyn: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Oversized books

Theory

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Baker, ARH	1972	Progress in Historical Geography, David & Charles (Publishers) Limited: Devon (hardback)	Good	£3	Theory
Clarke, DL	1971	Analytical Archaeology, Methuen & Co Ltd: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£12	Theory
Cleere, HF (ed)	1989	Archaeological Heritage Management in the Modern World, Unwin Hyman: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Theory
Crawford, OGS	c1945	Man and his Past, reprint, The Scientific Book Club: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Theory

Daniel, G	1967	The Origins and Growth of Archaeology, Penguin Books Ltd: Middlesex (paperback)	Good	£3	Theory
Dark, KR	1995	Theoretical Archaeology, Gerald Duckworth & Co. Ltd.: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Theory
Darvill, TC, Pearson, MP, Smith, RW, Thomas, RM (eds)	1978	New Approaches to Our Past: An Archaeological Forum, University of Southampton: Southampton (paperback)	Good	£5	Theory
Fowler, PJ	1975	Recent work in Rural Archaeology, Moonraker Press: Bradford-on-Avon	Very good, with dust jacket	£3	Theory
Gosden, C	1994	Social Being and Time, Blackwell Publishers: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£15	Theory
Gould, SJ	2001	The Lying Stones of Marrakech: Penultimate Reflections in Natural History, Vintage: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Theory
Hodder, I	1987	Reading the Past: Current Approaches to Interpretation in Archaeology, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Good	£5	Theory
Hodder, I	1994	Reading the Past: Current Approaches to interpretation in archaeology, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Fair	£7	Theory
Hodder, I	2000	The Archaeological Process: An Introduction, Blackwell Publishers Inc.: Cornwall (paperback)	Good	£5	Theory
Lawler, URE	1981	North-West Theses and Dissertations 1950-1978, Centre for North-West Regional Studies Occasional Paper 8, University of Lancaster: Lancaster (paperback)	Fair	£2	Theory
₋ayton, R (ed)	1989	Who needs the past? Indigenous values and archaeology: Unwin Hyman: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Theory
Megaw, JVS	1976	To illustrate the monuments: essays on archaeology presented to Stuart Piggott, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback)	Good – faded spine	£10	Theory
Mills, J, and Palmer, R	2007	Populating Clay Landscapes, Tempus: Stroud (paperback)	Good	£10	Theory
Pearson, MP	1999	The Archaeology of Death and Burial, Sutton Publishing Limited: Stroud (hardback)	Good	£10	Theory
Piggott, S	1966	Approach to Archaeology, Pelican Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Theory
Preucel, RW, and Hodder, I (eds)	1996	Contemporary Archaeology in Theory: A Reader, Blackwell Publishers: Cornwall (paperback)	Fair	£10	Theory
Trigger, BG	1994	A History of Archaeological Thought, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Fair	£3	Theory
Trigger, BG	1995	A History of Archaeological Thought, Cambridge University Press: Cambridge (paperback)	Fair – spine creased; covers dirty	£3	Theory
Wallace, J	2004	Digging the Dirt: The Archaeological Imagination, Gerald Duckworth & Co: Bath (paperback)	Fair	£7	Theory
Wheeler, M	1956	Archaeology from the earth, Penguin Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Theory

White, R, and	1992		Good	£3	Theory
Page, H		conservation Archaeology Section: London (paperback)			
Whitley, DS (ed)	1998	Reader in Archaeological Theory: Post-processual and Cognitive Approaches, Routledge:	Fair	£10	Theory
		Cornwall (paperback)			•

Antiquarian

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Adams, W	1882	Sacred Allegories, Rivingtons: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Antiquarian
Archaeological Journal	1846	The Archaeological Journal Published under the Direction of the Central Committee of the Archaeological Institute of Great Britain and Ireland for the encouragement and prosecution of researches into the arts and monuments of the Early and Middle Ages, Volume III, London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Antiquarian
Archer, T	1883	Pictures and Royal Portraits illustrative of English and Scottish History [Illustrations of English and Scottish History], two volume set, Blackie & Son, Limited (hardback)	Good	£200 for the set	Antiquarian
Bunyan, J	nd	The Pilgrim's Progress and other Allegorical Works, illustrated by David and William B. Scott, A. Fullerton & Co.: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Antiquarian
Chambers, R (ed)	1863	The Book of Days: A miscellany of popular antiquities in connection with the calendar, two volume set, W. and R. Chambers: Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£100 for the pair	Antiquarian
Chambers, W, and Chambers, R	1842	Chamber's Information For the People, two volume set, William and Robert Chambers: Edinburgh (hardback)	Fair	£20 for the pair	Antiquarian
Flower, R, and Smith, H (eds)	1973	The Parker Chronicle and Laws: A facsimile, Oxford University Press: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Antiquarian
Gibbon, E	1829	The History of the Decline and Fall of the Roman Empire, four volume set, Jones and Company: London (hardback)	Fair	£30 for the set	Antiquarian
Gilpin, W	1788	Observations on the Mountains and Lakes of Cumberland, and Westmoreland. Observations, relative chiefly to the picturesque beauty, made in the year 1772, on several parts of England; particularly the mountains, and lakes of Cumberland and Westmoreland, second edition, Volume II, R. Blamire: London (hardback)	Fair – loose front cover	£40	Antiquarian
Howarth, E	1899	Catalogue of the Bateman Collection of Antiquities in the Sheffield Public Museum, Dulau and Co.: Sheffield (hardback)	Good	£25	Antiquarian

Low, SJ, and Pulling, FS (eds)	1897	Dictionary of English History, The, Cassell and Company, Limited: London (hardback)	Fair	£15	Antiquarian
Mangnall, R	1867	Historical and Miscellaneous Questions For the Use of Young People, Longmans, green and Co.: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Antiquarian
Minchin, HC	1930	The Legion Book, Cassell and Company: London (hardback)	Fair	£12	Antiquarian
Parkinson, R	1880	The Old Church Clock, fifth edition, Abel Heywood & Son, London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair/good	£12	Antiquarian
Practical Magazine	1874	Practical Magazine: An illustrated cyclopaedia of Industrial news, inventions and improvement, Volume III, W. P. Bennett & Co.: Birmingham (hardback)	Good	£12	Antiquarian
Rollin, M	1826	The Ancient History of the Egyptians, Carthaginians, Assyrians, Babylonians, Medes and Persians, Grecians, and Macedonians, two volume set, Blackie, Fullarton, & Co. and Archibald Fullarton & Co. Edinburgh (hardback)	Good	£30 for the pair	Antiquarian
Ackroyd, P	2006	J.M.W. Turner, Vintage Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography

Biography

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Anon.	1991	In Memory of Helena Petrovna Blavatsky by Some of her Pupils, Theosophical Publishing Society: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Biography
Appignanesi, R	1978	Lenin for Beginners, Writers and Readers Publishing: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Biography
Bacon, E (ed)	1976	The Great Archaeologists and their Discoveries as Originally Reported in the Pages of the Illustrated London News, The Bobbs-Merrill Co: Indianapolis (hardback)	Fair	£5	Biography
Bark, G	2004	Around the Kitchen Table: A Lancashire Childhood, Brewin Books Ltd: Studley (paperback)	Good	£5	Biography
Benn, T	1996	The Benn Diaries: New single volume edition, Arrow Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Brogan, H	1984	The Life of Arthur Ransome, Jonathan Cape Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£12	Biography
Brown, P, and Barham, P	1993	Marilyn: The Last Take; A dual murder conspiracy revealed, BCA (hardback)	Good	£2	Biography
Burk, K	2000	Troublemaker: The Life and History of A.J.P. Taylor, Yale University Press: London (paperback)	Fair	£4	Biography
Chang, J	2003	Wild Swans: Three Daughters of China, Harper Press: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Dallimore, A	1983	The Life of Edward Irving: The fore-runner of the charismatic movement, The Banner of Truth Trust: Edinburgh (paperback)	Fair	£3	Biography
Dunphy, E	2007	A Strange Kind of Glory: Sir Matt Busby & Manchester United, Aurum Press: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Durrant, C	2004	Basil Brown: Astronomer, Archaeologist, Enigma (paperback)	Good	£5	Biography

Freeman, PWM	2007	The Best Training-Ground for Archaeologists: Francis Haverfield and the invention of Romano-British Archaeology, Oxbow Books: Exeter (paperback)	Good	£8	Biography
Fry, S	2010	The Fry Chronicles, Penguin: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Biography
Gill, S	1989	William Wordsworth a Life, Oxford Universiy Press: Oxford (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£4	Biography
Harrison, C	2016	The Longest Kill, Pan Books: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Hauxwell, H, and Cockcroft, B	1990	Seasons of my life: The Story of a Solitary Daleswoman, Arrow Books Limited: Reading (paperback)	Fair	£2	Biography
Hauxwell, H, with Cockcroft, B	1992	Hannah: The Complete Story, Random Century Group Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Biography
Hawkes, J	1984	Mortimer Wheeler: Adventurer in Archaeology, Sphere Books Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Hewitt, J	1999	Love and War, Blake Publishing Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Biography
Hutton, WH	1905	Burford Papers: Being letters of Samuel Crisp to his sister at Burford; and other studies of a century (1745-1845), Archibald Constable & Co Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Biography
Jay, E	1981	Wordsworth at Colthouse, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£10	Biography
Jay, E	1994	Beatrix Potter's Manchester Roots and Armitt Connection, Beck Publications: Milnthorpe (paperback)	Good	£9	Biography
Jay, E	1998	The Armitt Story Ambleside, The Loughrigg Press: Ambleside (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£6	Biography
Keenan, B	1994	An evil cradling, A Ted Smart Publication (hardback)	Good	£3	Biography
Kingsland, W	1985	The Real H. P. Blavatsky: a study in theosophy, and a memoir of a great soul, Theosophical Publishing House Ltd: London (paperback)	Good	£10	Biography
La Gallienne, R (ed)	2001	The Diary of Samuel Pepys, Modern Library: New York (hardback)	Good	£4	Biography
Lewis, G	1988	Eva Gore booth and Esther Roper: A biography, Pandora Press: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Biography
Lewis, R	1989	A Memoir of F.C. Lewis, Westmorland Gazette: Kendal (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£8	Biography
Lutyens, M	1991	Edwin Lutyens, Black Swan: Reading (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
MacDonell, A (trans.)	1952	Memoirs of Benvenuto Cellini, Everyman's Library No. 51, J. M. Dent & Sons: London (hardback)	Fair	£1	Biography
Maric, V	2009	Bluebird: A Memoir, Granta: London (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Biography
Martin, H	1940	Battle: The life story of Winston S. Churchill, Victor Gollancz Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Biography
More, K	1978	More or Less, Hodder and Stoughton: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Biography
Morgan, F	1992	The female wits: Women playwrights of the restoration, Virago Press Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£5	Biography
O'Brien, E	2009	Byron in Love, Phoenix: Kent (paperback)	Good	£2	Biography
Park, M	2002	Travels in the interior of Africa, Wordsworth Editions Limited: Ware (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Porter, C [trans]	2010	The Diaries of Sofia Tolstoy, Alma Books Limited: Richmond (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Radhakrishnan, S	1949	Mahatma Gandhi, George Allen & Unwin Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£35	Biography
Radzinsky, E	2000	Rasputin: The Last Word, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (hardback)	Good	£10	Biography
Reese, P	1998	Wallace: A biography, Canongate Books Ltd: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£1	Biography
Scott, SH	1914	Sir James William Scott: A short memoir, Oxford (hardback)	Good	£10	Biography

Shatner, W [with Fisher, D]	2009	Up Till Now, Pan Books: Chatham (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Shipman, P	2002	The Man Who Found the Missing Link, Phoenix: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Biography
Shuffrey, WA	1903	Some Craven Worthies, Richard Jackson: Leeds (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Fair	£10	Biography
Silverberg, R	1985	Great Adventures in Archaeology from Belzoni to Woolley, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Skippings, D	1969	Miss Sarah Martin 1791-1843, Great Yarmouth (paperback)	Good	£2	Biography
Smith, D, and Gebbie, M	1984	Reagan for beginners, Writers and Readers Publishing: London (paperback)	Fair	£5	Biography
Steinem, G	2016	My life on the road, Oneworld Publications: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Troyat, H	1970	Tolstoy, Penguin Books: Harmondsworth (paperback)	Fair	£2	Biography
Troyer, HW	1968	Ned Ward of Grub Street: A study of sub-literary London in the eighteenth century, Frank Cass and Company Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Biography
Uglow, J	1999	Elizabeth Gaskell, Faber and Faber: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Various	nd	Grosse Frauen dr Weltgeschichte, R Löwit: Wiesbaden (hardback)	Good	£5	Biography
Various	nd	Grosse Manner der Weltgeschichte, R Löwit: Wiesbaden (hardback)	Good	£5	Biography
Vladislav, J	1990	Václav Havel: Living in Truth, Faber and Faber: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography
Watkins, S	2001	Beyond the Limit, Macmillan: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Biography
Whitelaw, L	1990	The life & rebellious times of Cicely Hamilton, The Women's Press Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£10	Biography
Wilkinson, M	1996	Autobiography of Emma Hardinge Britten, SNU publications: Stansted (facsimile; paperback)	Good	£30	Biography
Winstanley, A	1992	Owd Tom: A cycling legend, Owl Books: Wigan (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£4	Biography
Wood, T	1936	True Thomas, Jonathan Cape Ltd.: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£8	Biography
Woodforde, J	1992	The Diary of a Country Parson 1758-1802, Oxford University Press: Guildford (paperback)	Fair	£3	Biography
Woodham-Smith, C	1977	Florence Nightingale, Fontana Books (paperback)	Good	£3	Biography

Fiction

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Auel, JM	2011	The Land of Painted Caves, Hodder & Stoughton: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Fiction
Auel, JM	1986	The clan of the cave bear, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Fiction
Auel, JM	1986	The valley of horses, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Fiction
Auel, JM	1986	The mammoth hunters, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£5	Fiction

Baker, A	2011	Nancy's War, Headline Publishing Group: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Fiction
Barry, S	2008	The Secret Scripture, Faber and Faber Limited: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Fiction
Boling, D	2009	Guernica: An Epic story of love, family and war, Picador: London [a novel] (hardback)	Good	£2	Fiction
Bragg, M	1996	Credo: An Epic Tale of the Dark Ages, Hodder and Stoughton: Chatham (paperback)	Fair	£3.50	Fiction
Carter, R	2005	The Giants' Dance: The 15 th century as it should have been, Harper Collins Publishers: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Fiction
Chernaik, J	1992	Mab's Daughters: Shelley's wives and Lovers: Their Own Story, Pan Books: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Fiction
Cornwell, B	1999	Sharpe's Triumph, Harper Collins Publishers: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Fiction
Cussler, C	2000	Serpent: A Novel from the Numa Files, Pocket Books: Glasgow (paperback)	Fair	£1	Fiction
Foreman, A	1999	The Duchess: There were three people in her marriage, Harper Perennial: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Fiction
Hancock, G	1993	The Sign and the Seal, Mandarin Paperbacks: London (paperback)	Good	£3	Fiction
Harland, J	2006	Temper: The Story of a Boy and a Pit Pony, The People's History: Seaham Grange (paperback) *signed*	Good	£10	Fiction
Hogg, J	2003	The Private Memoirs and confessions of a justified sinner, Wordsworth Editions: Ware (paperback)	Good	£2	Fiction
Holme, C	1936	The Lonely Plough, Oxford University Press: London (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Poor	£2	Fiction
Hunt, I	2014	The Ghost Show, Handstand Press: Sedbergh (paperback) *signed copy*	Good	£8	Fiction
Jackson, H, and Jackson, M	[2000]	Lakeland Love, Bethwaites (paperback)	Fair	£1	Fiction
Johnston, TC	1991	Black Sun: The Battle of Summit Springs, 1869, SMP: New York (paperback)	Poor	£1	Fiction
Lamb, C, and Lamb, M	1994	Tales from Shakespeare, Wordsworth Editions Limited: Ware (paperback)	Good	£2	Fiction
Manfredi, VM	2001	Alexander: The Sands of Ammon, Book Two, Pan Books: Chatham (paperback)	Fair	£1	Fiction
Manfredi, VM	2009	The ides of March: a novel, Macmillan: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Fiction
McDermott, A	2010	The Cult of Osiris: A Lost King's Past Holds the Key to the World's Future, Headline Publishing Group: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Fiction
Neill, R	1976	Mist over Pendle, Arrow Books Limited: London (paperback)	Fair	£3	Fiction
O'Brian, P	2007	Master & Commander, Harper Perennial: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Fiction
O'Connor, J	2003	Star of the Sea, Vintage: Croydon (paperback)	Fair	£2	Fiction
Phillips, G	2008	Alexander the Great: Murder in Babylon, Virgin Books: London, (paperback)	Good	£4	Fiction
Phinn, G	2015	A lesson in love, Hodder & Stoughton: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Fiction
Rogan, A	2001	Northern Warrior: The Story of Andreas de Harcla, Hayloft: Kirkby Stephen, (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	good	£5	Fiction
Scarrow, S	2008	The Generals, Headline Review: London (paperback)	Good	£4	Fiction
Scarrow, S	2012	Sword and Scimitar, Headline Publishing Group: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Fiction
Sidebottom, H	2012	Warrior of Rome: The Caspian Gates, Penguin Books: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Fiction
Sutton, R	2012	A Good Liar, Hoad Press: Padstow (paperback)	Good	£5	

Urquhart, J	2002	The Stone Carvers, Bloomsbury Publishing Plc: London (paperback)	Good	£1	Fiction	

Religion/Magic/Mystery

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
Beare, B	1999	England: Myths and Legends, Paragon (hardback)	Good	£1	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Berlitz, C	1975	The Bermuda Triangle: an incredible saga of unexplained disappearances, Souvenir Press (hardback)	Fair	£2.50	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Blavatsky, HP	1918	The Secret Doctrine: The synthesis of science religion, and philosophy, volume III, The Theosophical Publishing House: London (hardback)	Good – some damage to covers	£120	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Blavatsky, HP	1928	The Secret Doctrine: The synthesis of science religion, and philosophy, volume I: cosmogenesis, The Theosophical Publishing House: London (hardback)	Good – some damage to covers	£100	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Blundell, N	1980	The World's Greatest Mysteries, Octopus Books Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£2	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Bord, J, and Bord, C	1991	Ancient Mysteries of Britain, Diamond Books: London (hardback)	Good	£4	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Devereux, P, and Thomson, I	1979	The Ley Hunter's Companion, Thames and Hudson: London (hardback)	Good	£8	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Frazer, JG	1932	The Golden Bough: A Study in Magic and Religion, MacMillan and Co., Limited: Edinburgh (hardback)	Fair	£8	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Grimal, P (ed)	1966	Larousse World Mythology, Bookplan: Verona (hardback)	Fair	£14	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Hawkes, J	1962	Man and the Sun, Readers Union: London (hardback)	Fair	£3	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Hitching, F	1976	Earth Magic, book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Howarth, K	1993	Ghosts, Traditions & Legends of Old Lancashire, Sigma Leisure: Wilmslow (paperback)	Good	£3	Religion / Magic / Mystery
James, EO	1962	The Ancient Gods: A History and Diffusion of Religion in the Ancient Near East and the Eastern Mediterranean, Readers Union: London (hardback)	Fair	£10	Religion / Magic / Mystery

Laing, J	1979	Britain's Mysterious Past, David & Charles: Newton Abbot	Good	£3	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Page, M	1985	Encyclopaedia of things that never were: Creatures, Places, and People, Book Club Associates: Hong Kong (hardback)	Fair	£5	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Smith, E	1930	Myths & Legends of many lands, Volume I, Thomas Nelson and Sons, Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Smith, E	1930	Myths & Legends of many lands, Volume II, Thomas Nelson and Sons, Ltd: London (hardback)	Good	£3	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Spencer, J, and Spencer, A	1992	The Encylcopedia of Ghosts and Spirits, BCA (hardback)	Good	£4	Religion / Magic / Mystery
Sykes, H	1995	Mysterious Britain, Weidenfeld and Nicolson: London (paperback)	Good	£2.50	Religion / Magic / Mystery

Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Author / Organisation	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
-	1993	Archaeonautica, 11 [French language]	Good	£15	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Alcock, JP (ed)	1978	Archaeological Bibliography for Great Britain and Ireland 1975, Council for British Archaeology: Leamington (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Alcock, JP (ed)	1981	Archaeological Bibliography for Great Britain and Ireland 1976 Council for British Archaeology: Leamington (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Alcock, JP (ed)	1982	Archaeological Bibliography for Great Britain and Ireland 1977, Council for British Archaeology: Leamington (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Alcock, JP (ed)	1985	Archaeological Bibliography for Great Britain and Ireland 1978, Council for British Archaeology: Leamington (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Alcock, JP (ed)	1983	Archaeological Bibliography for Great Britain and Ireland 1979, Council for British Archaeology: Leamington (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Alcock, JP (ed)	1987	Archaeological Bibliography for Great Britain and Ireland 1980, Council for British Archaeology: Leamington (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Anon.	1968	A Brief Guide to Yorkshire Record Offices (comb-bound)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Anon.	1996	'Notes', 2 nd series, Vol. XCVIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Antiquity	1939	Antiquity, XIII (51), September 1939	Ok	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Antiquity	1993	Antiquity, 67 (255), June 1993	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Antiquity	1993	Antiquity, 67 (256), September 1993	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Archaeologia or Miscellaneous tracts relating to Antiquity	1971	Archaeologia or Miscellaneous tracts relating to Antiquity, CIII, second series, Society of Antiquaries of London (paperback)	Good	£6	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Archaeology Data Service	2002	ADS News, Issue 12, Autumn/Winter 2002 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Archaeology Data Service	2003	ADS News, Issue 13, Spring/Summer 2003 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Axon, E (ed)	1937	Oliver Heywood's Life of john Angier of Denton together with Angier's diary, and extracts from his "An helpe to better hearts": Also Samuel Angier's Diary, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 97, The Chetham Society: Aberdeen (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bagley, JJ (ed)	1968	The Great Diurnal of Nicholas Blundell of Little Crosby, Lancashire, Volume One 1702-1711, Volume CX, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: London (hardback) *All three for £50*	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bagley, JJ (ed)	1970	The Great Diurnal of Nicholas Blundell of Little Crosby, Lancashire, Volume Two 1712-1719, Volume CXII, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: London (hardback) *All three for £50*	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bagley, JJ (ed)	1972	The Great Diurnal of Nicholas Blundell of Little Crosby, Lancashire, Volume Three 1720-1728, Volume CXIV, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: London (hardback) *All three for £50*	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bailey, JE (ed)	1879	Inventories of goods in the Churches and Chapels of Lancashire, taken in the year A.D. 1552, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume CVII, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Fair	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Barrow Naturalists' Field Club	1894	Barrow Naturalists' Field Club and Literary and Scientific Association, annual Report and proceedings for 18th yearending 25th March, 1894, Vol IX (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Barrow Naturalists' Field Club	1948	Barrow Naturalists' Field Club and Photographic Society, Proceedings, New Series, Volume VI (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Barrow Naturalists' Field Club	1951	Barrow Naturalists' Field Club and Photographic Society, Proceedings, New Series, Volume VII (paperback)	Good	£6	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Barrow Naturalists' Field Club	1963	Barrow Naturalists' Field Club and Photographic Society, Proceedings, New Series, Volume IX (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Barrow Naturalists' Field Club; Gaythorpe, H (ed)	1900	Furness Lore: Being the Transactions of the Barrow Naturalists' Field Club, Volume 3, No. 2 (hardback)	Good (one page replaced by photocopy	£50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bellhouse, RL	1954	'A Roman post at Wreay Hall, near Carlisle', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LIII (paperback) *'with compliments'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bellhouse, RL	1955	'Roman sites on the Cumberland coast, 1954', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LIV (paperback) *'with compliments'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bellhouse, RL	1955	'A newly-discovered Roman fort at Park House, near Carlisle', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LIV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Berkshire Local History Association	1999	Berkshire Old and New, Number 16 (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Berkshire Local History Association	2000	Berkshire Old and New, Number 17 (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Biggins, JA, and Taylor, DJA	2004	Geophysical survey of the <i>vicus</i> at Birdoswald Roman fort, Cumbria, <i>Britannia</i> , XXXV , 159-178 [offprint]	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Binns, M	1971	'Four Laws, 77 NY 905830', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xlix (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1948	'The Roman Fort at Low Borrow Bridge.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XLVII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1948	'Old Penrith and its Problems', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XLVII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1949	'The Roman Fort at Moresby.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XLVIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1954	'The Roman Fort at Netherby', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Birley, E	1954	'The Roman milestone at Middleton in Lonsdale', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1956	'A Roman inscription from Watercrook', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1959	'The Roman Fort at Brough-under-Stainmore', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LVIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1959	'The Roman Fort at Ravenglass', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LVIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1931	'An introduction to the excavation of Chesterholm-Vindolanda.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume viii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1932	'Excavations at Chesterholm-Vindolanda, 1931.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume ix (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1939	'Building-records from Hadrian's Wall', Overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xvi (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1958	'John Horsley and John Hodgson being the fourth Horsley Memorial Lecture.', overprint Archaeologia Aeliana, 4 th series, volume xxxvi (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E	1970	'Excavations at Chesterholm-Vindolanda 1967-1969', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xlviii (paperback) * 'with compliments and thanks R*Birley' *	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, E, Brewis, P, and Simpson, FG	1932	'Excavations on Hadrian's wall between Heddon-on-the-Wall and North Tyne in 1931.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume ix (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Birley, EB	1930	'Excavations on Hadrian's wall west of Newcastle upon Tyne, in 1929', overprint from Archaeologia Aeliana, 4 th series, volume vii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Blair, PH	1934	'Housesteads milecastle', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xi (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bosanquet, RC, and Birley, E	1956	'Robert Smith and the "Observations upon the Pict Wall" (1708-9)', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bournemouth University and English Heritage	1998	The Monuments at Risk Survey of England 1995: Summary Report, Bournemouth University and English Heritage: Ringwood (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Bowden, M	1996	'Recent Archaeological Fieldwork in the Howgill Fells by the Royal Commission on the Historical Monuments of England', 2 nd series, Vol. XCVI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Brewis, P	1932	'Conjectural construction of turret no. 18a on Hadrian's Wall', overpinrt from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume ix (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

British School at Athens: Society for the Promotion	2003	Archaeological Reports for 2002-2003, No. 49 (paperback)	Fair	£7	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
of Hellenic Studies					
Brockbank, W, and Kenworthy, F (eds)	1968	The Diary of Richard Kay, 1716-51 of Baldingstone, near Bury; a Lancashire Doctor, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Third Series, Volume XVI , The Chetham Society: London (hardback)	Good	£15	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Business in the Community	1992	BITC Tenth Anniversary Retrospective	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1954	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LIV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1956	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LVI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1957	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LVII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1960	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LX (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1964	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXIV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1965	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1968	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXVIII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1970	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXX (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1971	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXXI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1973	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXXIII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1974	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXXIV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1975	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXXV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1976	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, new series, Volume LXXVI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

CWAAS	1977	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXVII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1978	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXVIII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1980	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXX (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1981	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1983	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXIII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1984	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXIV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1985	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXV (hardback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1985	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXV (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1986	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXVI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1987	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXVII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1988	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXVIII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1989	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume LXXXIX (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1990	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume XC (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1991	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume XCI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1992	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume XCII (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	1999	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume XCIX (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2000	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, Volume C (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

CWAAS	2001	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints
	2001	series, Volume I (paperback)	0 004		and Periodicals
CWAAS	2002	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume II (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2003	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume III (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2004	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third series, Volume IV (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2005	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third series, Volume V (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2006	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third series, Volume VI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2007	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume VII (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2008	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Fair	£3	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume VIII (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2009	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume IX (hardback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2009	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume IX (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2010	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume X (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2011	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume XI (hardback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2011	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume XI (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2013	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume XIII (hardback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2015	Transactions of the Cumberland & Westmorland Antiquarian & Archaeological Society, third	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints
		series, Volume XV (hardback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	1966	Programme of the centenary meeting at Carlisle [1866 to 1966] Thursday, Friday and	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints
		Saturday, 1, 2 and 3 September, 1966 (paperback)			and Periodicals
CWAAS	2016	150 Years Anniversary Programme Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints
01444.4.5		Archaeological Society 1866-2016 (paperback)		05.75	and Periodicals
CWAAS	2005	Newsletter, No. 49, Summer 2005 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints
					and Periodicals

CWAAS	2005	Newsletter, No. 50 , Autumn 2005 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2006	Newsletter, No. 51 , Spring 2006 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2006	Newsletter, No. 52 , Summer 2006 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2007	Newsletter, No. 54 , Spring 20076 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2007	Newsletter, No. 56 , Autumn 2007 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2008	Newsletter, No. 57, Spring 2008 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2009	Newsletter, No. 60 , Spring 2009 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2009	Newsletter, No. 62 , Autumn 2009 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2010	Newsletter, No. 63, Spring 2010 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2010	Newsletter, No. 64 , Summer 2010 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2010	Newsletter, No. 65, Autumn 2010 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2011	Newsletter, No. 67, Summer 2011 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2012	Newsletter, No. 71 , Autumn 2012 (paperback)	Fair	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2013	Newsletter, No. 74 , Autumn 2013 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2014	Newsletter, No. 75 , Spring 2014 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2014	Newsletter, No. 76 , Summer 2014 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2014	Newsletter, No. 77, Autumn 2014 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2017	Newsletter, No. 85, Summer 2017 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

CWAAS	2018	Newsletter, No. 89, Autumn 2018 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CWAAS	2019	Newsletter, No. 90, Spring 2019 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cambrian Archaeological Association	2010 2011	Archaeologia Cambrensis, Volume 159 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Caruana, I	1988	'Unpublished Excavations on and off the Line of Roman Roads in Cumberland by the Late George Richardson', 2 nd series, Vol. LXXXVIII (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CBA	2000	British Archaeology, No 56 , (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CBA	2002	British Archaeology, No 63, (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CBA	2006	British Archaeology, No 91 , (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cheshire Historic Environment Service	2002	Cheshire Archaeology News, Issue 9 (pamphlet)	Fair	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Childe, VG	1935	'Some Sherds from Slieve Na Caillighe', Reprinted from the Journal of [the] Royal Society of Antiquaries of Ireland, Volume LXV *from the collection of and signed by G Jobey*	Poor	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
ClfA	2015	The Archaeologist, Issue 94 , Winter 2015 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
ClfA	2015	The Archaeologist, Issue 95, Summer 2015 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIfA	2015	The Archaeologist, Issue 96 , Winter 2015 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
ClfA	2015	Yearbook and Directory, Chartered Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIfA	2016	The Archaeologist, Issue 97, Spring 2016 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIfA	2016	Yearbook and Directory, Chartered Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIfA	2017	Yearbook and Directory, Chartered Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
ClfA	2017	Annual Review 2016/2017 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

CIfA	2017	Annual Review 2017/2018 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
ClfA	2019	Yearbook and Directory, Chartered Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	1999	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 2 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2000	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 3 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2002	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 4 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2002	Bulletin, 53 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2005	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 5 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2006	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 6 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2006	Bulletin, 64 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2006	Bulletin, 65 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2007	Bulletin, 69 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2008	Bulletin, 71 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2008	Bulletin, 72 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2009	Bulletin, 73 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2009	Bulletin, 74 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2009	Bulletin, 75 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2010	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 7 (paperback)	Good	£4.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2010	Bulletin, 76 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

CIHS	2011	Bulletin, 80 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2013	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 8 (paperback)	Good	£4.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
CIHS	2017	The Cumbrian Industrialist, Volume 9 (paperback)	NEW!	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Clough, McK.TH, and Green, B	1972	'The Petrological identification of stone implements from East Anglia', Reprinted from the Proceedings of the Prehistoric Society for 1972-Vol. XXXVIII (paperback)	Good	£2.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cooke, AM (ed)	1901	Act Book of the Ecclesiastical Court of Whalley, 1510-1538, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 44, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Council for British Archaeology	1998	Annual Report, No. 46, April 1995 – March 1997 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Council for British Archaeology	1999	Annual Report, No. 47, April 1997 – March 1999 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Council for British Archaeology	2001	Annual Report No 49 Council for British Archaeology April 2000 - March 2001 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Council for British Archaeology	2006	Achievements for 2004-06 & Objectives 2006-08	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Council for British Archaeology	1999	Archaeological Sources and Contacts, CBA Yorkshire: Ilkley (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Council for British Archaeology	1993	The Past in Tomorrow's Landscape, Council for British Archaeology: Halifax	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Country Life	1897 (facsimil e)	Country Life Illustrated, Vol 1 No. 1	Good (in plastic wrapper)	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Country Life	1929	Country Life, June 22 nd , Vol LXV No. 1692	Fair	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Country Life	1933	Country Life, December 2 nd , Vol LXXIV No. 1924	Fair	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Country Life	1965	Country Life, May 20th, Vol CXXXVII No. 3559	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Country Life	1965	Country Life, July 15th, Vol CXXXVIII No. 3567	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Country Life	1981	Country Life, July 30th, Vol CLXX No. 4380	Fair	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Country Life	1988	Country Life, January 7 th , Vol CLXXXII No. 1	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cox, MD	1959	'The Twelfth-Century Design Sources of the Worcester Cathedral Misericords', [Offprint from] Archaeologia, Volume XCVII (paperback), Printed by Vivian Ridler for the Society of Antiquaries of London	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Crofton, HT	1901	A History of the Ancient Chapel of Stretford in Manchester Parish. Including sketches of the township of Stretford together with notices of local families and persons, Vol II., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 45, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Crump, WB	nd	'The Genesis of Warburton's "Map of Yorkshire," 1720.', Thoresby Society Miscellanea, XXVIII	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 7 No. 10 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 7 No. 12 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 1 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 2 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 3 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 4 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 5 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 6 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 7 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 8 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1958	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 9 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 10 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 11 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 8 No. 12 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 1 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 2 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 3 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 4 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 5 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 6 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1959	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 7 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 8 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 9 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 9 No. 10 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 1 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 2 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 3 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 4 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 5 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 6 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 7 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 8 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1960	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 9 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 10 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 11 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 10 No. 12 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 11 No. 1 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 11 No. 2 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 11 No. 3 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1961	Cumbria, Volume 11 No. 4 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1962	Cumbria, Volume 12 No. 2 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1963	Cumbria, Volume 13 No. 6 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1978	Cumbria, Volume 28 No. 7 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1981	Cumbria, Volume 31 No. 6 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1991	Cumbria, Volume 41 No. 2 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1991	Cumbria, Volume 41 No. 8 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Cumbria	1996	Cumbria, Volume 46 No. 1 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Curnow, P	1969	'Excavations at Richard's Castle, Herefordshire', Journal of the British Archaeological Association, 32 [reprint]	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Current Archaeology	1984	Current Archaeology, No 91, Volume VIII No 8 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Current Archaeology	2005	Current Archaeology: Handbook 2005-2006, Think Publishing: Dorchester (paperback)	Fair	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dales Heritage	2007	Dales Heritage, 6 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Darcy, CP	1976	The Encouragement of the Fine Arts in Lancashire 1760-1860, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Third Series, Volume XXIV, The Chetham Society: London (hardback)	Good	£15	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dawson, D, and Gill, T	1996	Museum Documentation Association: The MDA survey of Information Technology in Museums 1996-97	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Derbyshire Archaeological Society	2000	Derbyshire Archaeological Journal, 120 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dickinson, R (ed)	1972	Index to Wills and Administrations Formerly Preserved in the Probate Registry, Chester, 1826-1830, Volume CXIII , The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: Surrey (hardback)	Good	£15	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dickinson, R, and Dickinson, F	1978	Index to Wills and Administrations Formerly Preserved in the Probate Registry, Chester, 1831-1833, Volume CXVIII, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: Surrey (hardback)	Good	£15	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Die Staufer	1977	Die Staufer, 26th March to 5th June 1977	Poor	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dorset Natural History and Archaeological Society	1989	Proceedings of the Dorset Natural History and Archaeological Society, Volume 111 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Drury, D	1998	'Archaeological Work at the Carnaud Metal Box Site, James Street, Carlisle', 2 nd series, Vol. XCVIII (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Durham University	1966	Durham University Journal, December 1966 [contains 'Reconsidering Benedetto Croce', Momigliano, A; 'Coldharbours and Roman Roads', Ogden, TL; 'The Development of German Studies at Durham', Scott, DFS]	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dyer, J (ed)	1987	British Archaeology: an introductory book list, CBA Practical Handbook No 3, Council for British Archaeology: Hertford (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Dymond, DP	1963	Roman Bridges on Dere Street, County Durham, with a general appendix on the evidence for bridges in Roman Britain, <i>The Archaeological Journal</i> , CXVIII , 136-164 [reprint]	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Earwaker, JP (ed)	1879	An Index to the Wills and Inventories now preserved in the Court of Probate, at Chester, from A.D. 1545 to 1620, Volume II, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£40	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Earwaker, JP (ed)	1881	An Index to the Wills and Inventories now preserved in the Court of Probate, at Chester, from A.D. 1621 to 1650, Volume IV, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£25	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

E. C. L. I.I. St.	1	The fitter of such as desirable size of such as a such as a such a such as a	0	0.4	1
English Heritage	nd	The future of archaeological training and career development: A major consultation by the Archaeology Training Forum (leaflet)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
English Heritage	1986	Preservation by Record: The work of the Central Excavation Unit, 1975-85, Historic Buildings & Monuments Commission for England: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
English Heritage	1987	The work of the Central Excavation Unit 1986-7, Historic Buildings and Monuments Commission for England: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
English Heritage	1989	Remnants, Journal of the English Heritage Education Service, No. 8, Summer 1989 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Faull, ML	1974	A review of the history of the north of England, Northern History, IX, 1-25 [reprint]	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fell, CI	1961	'Shenberrow Hill Camp, Stanton, Gloucestershire', [offprint] From <i>Transactions of the Bristol and Gloucestershire Archaeological Society</i> , Volume 80 (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fell, CI	1964	'The Cumbrian type of Polished Stone Axe and its distribution in Britain', Reprinted from the Proceedings of the Prehistoric Society for 1964-Vol. XXX (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fell, CI	1971	'Committee for Prehistoric Studies-Unpublished Records', 2 nd series, Vol. LXXI (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fell, CI	1953	'An Early Iron Age Settlement at Linton, Cambridgeshire', Offprint from the <i>Proceedings of the Cambridge Antiquarian Society</i> , Volume XLVI (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fell, Cl, and Bushnell, GHS	1949	'Archaeological Notes', Offprint from the <i>Proceedings of the Cambridge Antiquarian Society</i> , Volume XLII (paperback)	Fair	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fell, Cl, and Liversidge, J	1954	'Archaeological Notes', Offprint from the <i>Proceedings of the Cambridge Antiquarian Society</i> , Volume XLVII (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fern, C	2006	'An Anglo-Saxon Disc Brooch from Bletchingdon, Oxfordshire, with Style II Animal Art', [Offprint from] Oxford Journal of Archaeology 25(3) (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Fishwick, H	1888	The Registers of the Parish Church of Rochdale in the County of Lancaster, from October, 1582, to March, 1616, James Clegg: Rochdale (hardback) [Rochdale Parish Registers 1582-1616]	Fair	£30	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Friends of Ancoats Building Preservation Trust	2004	The Ancoats Journal, Number 12 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Gee, EA	1969	'The Painted Glass of All Saints' Church North Street, York' [Offprint from] <i>Archaeologia</i> , Volume CII (paperback), Printed by Vivian Ridler for the Society of Antiquaries of London	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Gibbons, P	1989	'Excavations and Observations at Kirkby Thore', 2 nd series, Vol. LXXXIX (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Gillam, JP, and Richmond, IA	1951	'Recent excavations at Birdoswald.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume L (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Gillingham Local History Society	2010	Journal 2010 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Godbert, J	1993	'Watching Brief at Borrans Road, Ambleside, 1991', 2 nd series, Vol. XCIII (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Goodchild, W	1932	'Milburn: Archaeological Notes', 2 nd series, Vol. XXXII (paperback)	Fair	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Graves, T	1885	A Catechisme or Christian Doctrine by Laurence Vaux, B.D., Canon. regular and sub-prior of St. Martin's Monastery, Louvain, Sometime Warden of the Collegiate Church, Manchester, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 4, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Harland, J (ed)	1856	The House and Farm Accounts of the Shuttleworths of Gawthorpe Hall, in the County of Lancaster, at Smithils and Gawthorpe, from September 1582 to October 1621, Part I., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XXXV, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Harland, J (ed)	1856	The House and Farm Accounts of the Shuttleworths of Gawthorpe Hall, in the County of Lancaster, at Smithils and Gawthorpe, from September 1582 to October 1621, Part II., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XLI, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Harland, J (ed)	1857	The House and Farm Accounts of the Shuttleworths of Gawthorpe Hall, in the County of Lancaster, at Smithils and Gawthorpe, from September 1582 to October 1621, Part III., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XLIII, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Lesser	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Harland, J (ed)	1858	The House and Farm Accounts of the Shuttleworths of Gawthorpe Hall, in the County of Lancaster, at Smithils and Gawthorpe, from September 1582 to October 1621, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XLVI , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Harland, J (ed)	1861	Mamecestre: being chapters from the early recorded history of the barony; the lordship or manor; the vill, borough, or town, of Manchester, Vol. I., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LIII, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Heywood, T (ed)	1851	Cardinal Allen's Defence of Sir William Stanley's Surrender of Deventer, January 29, 1856-7, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XXV, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Heyworth, M (ed)	1995	British Archaeological Yearbook 1995-96, Council for British Archaeology: York (comb-bound)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Hildburgh, WL	1949	'English Alabaster Carvings as Records of the Medieval Religious Drama', [Offprint from] Archaeologia, Volume XCIII (paperback), Printed by Vivian Ridler for the Society of Antiquaries of London	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Historic Society of Lancashire and Cheshire	1973	Transactions of the Historic Society of Lancashire and Cheshire for the year 1972, Volume 124 (hardback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Historic Society of Lancashire and Cheshire	1989	Transactions of the Historic Society of Lancashire and Cheshire for the year 1988, Volume 138 (hardback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Historical Manuscripts Commission	2004	Papers of British Antiquaries and Historians, Guides to Sources for British History, 12, The Stationery Office: Norwich (paperback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
History of Kirkby Group	2008	Kirkby Fragments, Volume 5 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
History of Kirkby Group	2008	Kirkby Fragments, Volume 6 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
History of Kirkby Group	2008	Kirkby Fragments, Volume 7 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
History of Kirkby Group	2013	Kirkby Fragments, Volume 11 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
History of Kirkby Group	2013	Kirkby Fragments, Volume 12 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Homes and Gardens	1979	Homes and Gardens, No. 4, Vol. 61, (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Hooper, N	1989	'The Anglo-Saxons at War' in Hawkes, SD (ed), <i>Weapons and Warfare in Anglo-Saxon England</i> , Oxford University Committee for Archaeology, Monograph No. 21 , Chapter 13, pp191-202 [offprint]	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Houlder, E	1987	Recording a level or nearly level horizon by photoplanning without specialist equipment, Antiquity, 61 (233), 463-466 [offprint]	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2005	The Archaeologist, Number 57, Summer 2005 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2008	The Archaeologist, Number 67, Spring 2008 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2008	The Archaeologist, Number 68, Summer 2008 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
lfA	2008	The Archaeologist, Number 69, Autumn 2008 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2008	The Archaeologist, Number 70, Winter 2008 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2008	Yearbook and Directory, Institute of Field Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

IfA	2009	The Archaeologist, Number 71, Spring 2009 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2009	The Archaeologist, Number 72, Summer 2009 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2009	The Archaeologist, Number 73, Autumn 2009 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2009	The Archaeologist, Number 74, Winter 2009 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2009	Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2010	The Archaeologist, Number 75, Spring 2010 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2010	The Archaeologist, Number 76 , Summer 2010 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2010	The Archaeologist, Number 77, Autumn 2010 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2010	The Archaeologist, Number 78, Winter 2010 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2010	Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2009	The Archaeologist, Number 79, Spring 2011 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2011	The Archaeologist, Number 80, Autumn 2011 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2011	The Archaeologist, Number 81, Autumn 2011 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2011	The Archaeologist, Number 82, Winter 2011 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2011	Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2012	The Archaeologist, Number 83, Spring 2012 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2012	The Archaeologist, Number 84, Summer 2012 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
IfA	2012	The Archaeologist, Number 85, Autumn 2012 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

If A	IfA	2012	The Archaeologist, Number 86, Winter 2012 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
If A 2013 The Archaeologist, Number 87, Spring 2013 (paperback) Good £1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals	IfA	2012	Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints
If A						and Periodicals
IfA 2013 The Archaeologist, Number 88, Summer 2013 (paperback) Good £1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals IfA 2013 The Archaeologist, Number 89, Autumn 2013 (paperback) Good £1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals IfA 2013 Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback) Good £1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals IfA 2014 Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback) Good £1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and	IfA	2013	The Archaeologist, Number 87, Spring 2013 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints
If A						and Periodicals
If A 2013 Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback) Good E1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals	IfA	2013	The Archaeologist, Number 88, Summer 2013 (paperback)	Good	£1	
If A 2014 The Archaeologist, Number 93, Autumn 2014 (paperback) Good	IfA	2013	The Archaeologist, Number 89, Autumn 2013 (paperback)	Good	£1	
If A 2014 Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback) Good E1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals Industrial Archaeology Industrial Archaeology Industrial Heritage 2006 Industrial Heritage, Vol. 32, No. 2, (paperback) Good E3 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals Institute of Marine Industrial Heritage Industrial Heritage Industrial Heritage, Vol. 32, No. 2, (paperback) Good E3 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals Institute of Marine I	IfA	2013	Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	
IffA 2014 Yearbook and Directory, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback) Good £1 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals Industrial 1972 Industrial Archaeology, Vol. 9, No. 2, (paperback) Good £3 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals Institute of Marine Engineers 1963 Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers, Indian Division Supplement, No. 5, May 1963 Good £2 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals Institute of Marine Engineers 1963 Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers, Canadian Division Supplement *Full run from No. 1 to No. 30, September 1960 – December 1967* [discount on bulk purchases] Good £2 each Journals, Offprints and Periodicals Institute of Marine Engineers 1955 Vol. LXVII, Nos. 1, 3, 4, 6, 7 [tatty cover]; Fair / good £2 each Journals, Offprints and Periodicals Institute of Marine Engineers 1955 Vol. LXX, Nos. 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 12; Fair / good £2 each Journals, Offprints and Periodicals Institute of Marine Engineers 1960 Vol. 72, No. 12; Yol. 73, No. 10, 12; Yol. 74, Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1961 Vol. 73, No. 10, 12; Yol. 76, No. 12; 1962 Vol. 76, No. 12; Yol. 77, No. 12; 1965 Vol. 76, No. 12; 1966 Vol. 77, No. 12; <td< td=""><td>IfA</td><td>2014</td><td>The Archaeologist, Number 93, Autumn 2014 (paperback)</td><td>Good</td><td>£1</td><td>-</td></td<>	IfA	2014	The Archaeologist, Number 93, Autumn 2014 (paperback)	Good	£1	-
Industrial 1972	IfΛ	2014	Voorhook and Directory Institute for Archaeologists: Booding (nanorhook)	Cood	C1	
Archaeology Industrial Heritage 2006 Industrial Heritage, Vol. 32, No. 2, (paperback) Good £3 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals	IIA	2014	rearbook and Directory, institute for Archaeologists. Reading (paperback)	Good	ΣI	
Industrial Heritage 2006 Industrial Heritage, Vol. 32, No. 2, (paperback) Good £3 Journals, Offprints and Periodicals and Periodicals and Periodicals 1963 Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers, Indian Division Supplement, No. 5, May 1963 Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers, Canadian Division Supplement *Full run from No. 1 to No. 30, September 1960 – December 1967* [discount on bulk purchases]	Industrial	1972	Industrial Archaeology, Vol. 9, No. 2, (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints
Institute of Marine Engineers 1963 1964 1965 196	Archaeology					and Periodicals
Engineers 1963	Industrial Heritage	2006	Industrial Heritage, Vol. 32, No. 2, (paperback)	Good	£3	
Institute of Marine Engineers 1963	Institute of Marine	1963	Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers, Indian Division Supplement, No. 5, May	Good	£2	
Institute of Marine Engineers Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers 1955 Vol. LXVII, Nos. 1, 3, 4, 6, 7 [tatty cover];						
Engineers 1955 Vol. LXVII, Nos. 1, 3, 4, 6, 7 [tatty cover]; Fair / good £2 each and Periodicals 1958 Vol. LXX, Nos. 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 12; 1959 Vol. 71, Nos. 3, 2, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1960 Vol. 72, No. 12; 1961 Vol. 73, No. 10, 12; 1962 Vol. 74, Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1963 Vol. 75, No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76, No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77, No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78, Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79, No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80, Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.		1963		Good	£2 each	
1958 Vol. LXX, Nos. 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 12; 1959 Vol. 71, Nos. 3, 2, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1960 Vol. 72, No. 12; 1961 Vol. 73, No. 10, 12; 1962 Vol. 74, Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1963 Vol. 75, No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76, No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77, No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78, Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79, No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80, Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.	Institute of Marine		Transactions of the Institute of Marine Engineers:			Journals, Offprints
1959 Vol. 71 , Nos. 3, 2, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1960 Vol. 72 , No. 12; 1961 Vol. 73 , No. 10, 12; 1962 Vol. 74 , Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1963 Vol. 75 , No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76 , No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.	Engineers	1955	Vol. LXVII , Nos. 1, 3, 4, 6, 7 [tatty cover];	Fair / good	£2 each	and Periodicals
1960 Vol. 72 , No. 12; 1961 Vol. 73 , No. 10, 12; 1962 Vol. 74 , Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1963 Vol. 75 , No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76 , No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1961 Vol. 73 , No. 10, 12; 1962 Vol. 74 , Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1963 Vol. 75 , No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76 , No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1962 Vol. 74 , Nos. 1-12 [full year]; 1963 Vol. 75 , No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76 , No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1963 Vol. 75 , No. 12; 1964 Vol. 76 , No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1964 Vol. 76 , No. 12; 1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1965 Vol. 77 , No. 12; 1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1966 Vol. 78 , Nos. 5, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12; 1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1967 Vol. 79 , No. 12; 1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
1968 Vol. 80 , Nos. 2, 5, 6, 11.						
		1900	[discount on bulk purchases]			

Institute of Mechanical Engineers	1971	Proceedings of the Institution of Mechanical Engineers, 1970-71, Volume 185 19/71	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Institute of Mechanical Engineers	1971	'Discussion on A.J. Morton: Pre-service component testing of Steam power and process plant', Proceedings of the Institution of Mechanical Engineers, 1970-71, Volume 185 19/71	Poor	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Institute of Mechanical Engineers	1971	Proceedings of the Institution of Mechanical Engineers, 1970-71, Volume 185 22/71	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1974	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume 1, Part 1, April 1974 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1974	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume 1, Part 2, December 1974 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1975	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume II, Part 1, April 1975 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1975	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume II, Part 2, December 1975 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1976	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume III, Part 1, 1976 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1976	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume III, Part 2, 1976 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Irish Archaeological Research Forum	1977	Irish Archaeological Research Forum, Volume IV, Part 1, 1977 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Jarrett, MG	1965	'Roman officers at Maryport', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LXV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Jennings, N	2005	'Martindale Schools', offprint from of the Ancient Monuments Society, Volume 49	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Jennings, N	2006	'An Urban Dairy', offprint from <i>Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society</i> , Volume 50	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Jennings, N	2008	'An Account for Repairs to Clay Dabbin', <i>Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society</i> , Volume 52	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Jobey, G	1960	'Some rectilinear settlements of the Roman period in Northumberland.', overprint from Archaeologia Aeliana, 4 th series, volume xxxviii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Kilmartin House Trust: Centre for Archaeology and Landscape Interpretation	2000	News 2000, issue number 5 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Kipling, C	1972	The Commercial Fisheries of Windermere, 2 nd series, LXXII , 156-204 (paperback) *dedicated by author*	Fair	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Lancashire and Cheshire Antiquarian Society	2016	Transactions of the Lancashire & Cheshire Antiquarian Society, Volume 109 for 2013 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Lancashire Life	1967	Lancashire Life, Vol. 15, No. 4 (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Lancashire Life	1977	Lancashire Life, Vol. 25, No. 2 (paperback)	Fair	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Langton, W (ed)	1876	The Visitation of Lancashire and a part of Cheshire, made in the twenty-fourth year of the reign of King Henry the eighth, A.D. 1533, by special commission of Thomas Benault, Clarencieux, Part I, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XCVIII , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Langton, W (ed)	1882	The Visitation of Lancashire and a part of Cheshire, made in the twenty-fourth year of the reign of King Henry the eighth, A.D. 1533, by special commission of Thomas Benault, Clarencieux, Part II, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume CX , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Lawrence, F	2004	Heritage Today: The magazine for Members of English Heritage, November 2004, Issue 68 (magazine)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Listed Property Owners Club	2007	Listed Heritage, Issue 55, November/December 2007 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Macdonald, G	1937	'The Bath-house at the fort of Chesters (Cilurnum)', reprinted from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume viii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Maclagan, E, and Oman, CC	1936	An English Gold Rosary of about 1500', [Offprint from] <i>Archaeologia</i> , Volume LXXXV (paperback), Printed by Vivian Ridler for the Society of Antiquaries of London	Fair	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
McCord, N, and Jobey, G	1968	'Tyne to Wansbeck, Northumberland', reprinted from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xlvi (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Medieval Archaeology	2017	Medieval Archaeology, 61 /2	Very good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Morris, J	1951	'The Vallum again.', reprint from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, volume L (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Museums & Galleries Commission	nd	Registration Guidelines: registration scheme for museums and galleries in the United Kingdom, Museums & Galleries Commission: London (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1976	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 2: Norfolk, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1976	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 4: Norfolk, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1977	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 5: Norfolk, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1977	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 6: Norfolk: Spong Hill, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1978	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 7: Norfolk: Bergh Apton, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1978	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 8: Norfolk, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1980	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 9: Norfolk: North Elmham Volume I, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1980	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 9: Norfolk: North Elmham Volume II, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1980	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 10: Norfolk: Village Sites in Launditch Hundred, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Norfolk Archaeological Unit	1981	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 11: Norfolk: Spong Hill Part II, The Norfolk Archaeological Unit: Gressenhall (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
North Pennines Heritage Trust	2009	North Pennines Heritage, No. 63 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Northern History	1975	Northern History, X	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

O'Neilly, JG, and Tanner, LE	1966	'The Shrine of St. Edward the Confessor', [Offprint from] <i>Archaeologia</i> , Volume C (paperback), Printed by Vivian Ridler for the Society of Antiquaries of London	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Oxford Archaeology	2014	In Touch, Oxford Archaeology Review 2013/14, Issue 31 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Oxford Archaeology	2015	In Touch, Oxford Archaeology Review 2014/15, Issue 35 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Palmer, S, and Dimbleby, G	1979	'A Mesolithic Habitation site of Winfrith Heath, Dorset, Off-printed from the <i>Proceedings of the Dorset Natural History and Archaeological Society</i> , Volume 101 (paperback)	Fair	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Parker, J (ed)	1904	A Calendar of the Lancashire Assize Rolls Preserved in the Public Record Office, London, In Two Parts, Part I., Volume XLVII , The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Phillips, T, and Creighton, J	2010	Employing people with disabilities: good practice guidance for archaeologists, IfA Paper No. 9, Institute for Archaeologists: Reading (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Pontefract and District Archaeological Society	1995	Newsletter 31	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Potter, TW	1975	'Excavations at Bowness-on-Solway, 1973', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LXXV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Potter, TW	1976	'Excavations at Watercrook 1974', 2 nd series, Vol. LXXVI (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Quartermain, JA	1989	'Interim Results of Survey Work on Stockdale Moor and Town Bank, West Cumbria', 2 nd series, Vol. LXXXIX (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR (ed)	1849	Notitia Cestriensis or Historical Notices of the Diocese of Chester, by the Right Rev. Francis Gastrell, D.D. Lord Bishop of Chester, Vol. IIPart I., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XIX, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR (ed)	1870	The Visitation of the County Palatine of Lancaster, made in the year of the 1567, by William Flower, Esq., Norroy King of Arms, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LXXXI, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR (ed)	1871	The Visitation of the County Palatine of Lancaster, made in the year of the 1613, by Richard St. George, Esq., Norroy King of Arms, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LXXXII, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR (ed)	1872	The Visitation of the County Palatine of Lancaster, made in the year of the 1664-5, by Sir William Dugdale, Knight, Norroy King of Arms, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LXXXIV, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Raines, FR (ed)	1872	The Visitation of the County Palatine of Lancaster, made in the year of the 1664-5, by Sir William Dugdale, Knight, King of Arms, Part II., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LXXXV , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Fair	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR (ed)	1873	The Visitation of the County Palatine of Lancaster, made in the year of the 1664-5, by Sir William Dugdale, Knight, Norroy, afterwards Garter, King of Arms, Part III., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LXXXVIII, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR, and Sutton, CW	1903	Life of Humphrey Chetham: Founder of the Chetham Hospital and Library,, Manchester, Vol I., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 49, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£25	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Raines, FR, and Sutton, CW	1903	Life of Humphrey Chetham: Founder of the Chetham Hospital and Library, Manchester, Vol II., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 50 , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£25	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Ramm, HG	1956	Roman York: Excavations in 1955, <i>The Journal of Roman Studies</i> , XLVI , 76-90	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Ramm, HG (ed)	1971	'The Tombs of Archbishops Walter de Gray (1216-55) and Godfrey de Ludham (1258-65) in York Minster, and their Contents', [Offprint from] <i>Archaeologia</i> , Volume CIII (paperback), Printed by Vivian Ridler for the Society of Antiquaries of London	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Really Lancashire	1996	Really Lancashire, Issue No. 2, August 1996	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Really Lancashire	1996	Really Lancashire, Issue No. 3, November 1996	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Really Lancashire	1997	Really Lancashire, Issue No. 4 , February 1997	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Renaud, F (ed)	1891	The fellows of the Collegiate Church of Manchester, Part I., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 21, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richardson, C	1998	'A Catalogue of Recent Acquisitions to Tullie House Museum and Reported Finds from the Cumbrian Area 1990-1996. Part I: Tullie House Accessions', 2 nd series, Vol. XCVIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1955	Roman Britain and Roman Military Antiquities, <i>Proceedings of the British Academy</i> , XLI , 297-315 [offprint]	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1931	'Excavations on Hadrian's Wall in the Birdoswald-Pike Hill Sector, 1930.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1957	'Excavation at Milecastle 49 (Harrow's Scar), 1953', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , new series, Volume LVI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Richmond, IA	1957	'Cote How Tower (16a), on the Cumberland Coast', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , new series, Volume LVI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1936	'Excavations at High Rochester and Risingham, 1935', overprint <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xiii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1938	'Hadrian's Wall', overprint from <i>Arhcaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xvi (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1940	'Excavations at Corbridge, 1938-39.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xvii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1941	'Sir George Macdonald', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xix (paperback) *'with kindest regards I.A.R.'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA	1943	'Roman legionaries at Corbridge, their supply-base, temples and religious cults.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xxi (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, and Child, FA	1942	'Gateways of forts on Hadrian's wall.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xx	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, and Child, FA	1942	'Gateways of forts on Hadrian's wall.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xx *'with all good wishes for Christmas and the New Year. I.A.R.'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, and Gillam, JP	1952	'Further exploration of the Antonine fort at Corbridge', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xxx (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, and Keeney, GS	1937	'The Romand Works at Chew Green, Coquetdalehead.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xiv (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, and Wright, RP	1943	'Stones from a Hadrianic war memorial on Tyneside.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xxi (paperback) * 'To K. St Joseph from the author' *	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, Birley, EB, and Simpson, FG	1930	'Exavations on Hadrian's Wall, in the Birdoswald-Pike Hill Secotr, 1929', 2 nd series, Vol. XXX (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Richmond, IA, Romans, T, and Wright, RP	1944	'A civilian bath-house of the Roman period at Old Durham.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xxii (paperback) *'To Kenneth, with best wishes Christmastide, 1944 from lan'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Rogan, J, and Birley, E	1956	'Thomas Machell, the Antiquary', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Rossi, L	1968	The representation on Trajan's Column of Trajan's Rock-cut road in upper Moesia, <i>The Antiquaries Journal</i> , XLVIII , 41-46 [offprint]	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Royal Commission on the Historical Monuments of England	1995	Annual Report 1994/5	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Rylands, JP (ed)	1896	The Exchequer Lay Subsidy Roll of Robert de Shireburn and John de Radcliffe, Taxers and Collectors in the County of Lancaster A.D. 1332, Wyman & Sons, Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Salway, P	1958	'Civilians in the Roman frontier region.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xxxvi (paperback) *'with the author's compliments'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Salway, P	1959	Excavation at Longbyre (Haltwhistle Parish), Overpint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xxxvii (paperback) * 'with the writers compliments' *	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Scole Committee	1973	The Problems and future of East Anglian archaeology, The Report of the Scole Committee, East Suffolk County Council (A4, comb-bound)	Fair	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Shaw, WA (ed)	1896	Minutes of the Bury Presbyterian Classis, 1647-1657, Part I., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 36 , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Shaw, WA (ed)	1898	Minutes of the Bury Presbyterian Classis, 1647-1657, Part II., Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 41, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Shaw, WA (ed)	1893	Minutes of the Committee for the relief of Plundered Ministers, and of the Trustees for the Maintenance of Ministers; Relating to Lancashire and Cheshire, 1643-1660, Part I. 1643-1654, Volume XXVIII, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire, Wyman & Sons, Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG	1928	'Excavations on Hadrian's Wall in the Gilsland-Birdoswald-Pike Hill Sector.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXVIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG	1931	'Excavations on Hadrian's Wall between Heddon-on-the-Wall and North Tyne in 1930', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume viii (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, and Hodgson, KS	1948	'The Coastal Mile-Fortlet at Cardunock.', reprint from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XLVII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, and Richmond, IA	1937	'The fort on Hadrian's Wall at Halton.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xiv (paperback) *'with the writers' kindest regards'*	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, and Shaw, RC	1922	'The Purpose and Date of the Vallum and its Crossings.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, and McIntyre, J	1934	'Report of the Cumberland Excavation Committee for 1932.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, and Raistrick, A	1937	'Report of the Cumberland Excavation Committee for 1936.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXVII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, Birley, E, Keeney, GS, and Steer,	1936	'Milecastles on Hadrian's wall explored in 1935-36', Overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume XIII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
KE Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, Collingwood, RG, McIntyre, J, St. Joseph, K, and Hogg, R	1935	'Report of the Cumberland Excavation Committee for 1934.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, Hodgson, KS, and St. Joseph, K	1936	'Report of the Cumberland Excavation Committee for 1935.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXVI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, Hodgson, KS, McIntyre, J, and St. Joseph, K	1934	'The Report of the Cumberland Excavation Committee for 1933.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXIV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Simpson, FG, Richmond, IA, McIntyre, J, and Birley, E	1932	'Report of the Cumberland Excavation Committee for 1931.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XXXII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Smith, JF (ed)	1866	The Admission Register of the Manchester School with some notices of the more distinguished scholars, Vol. I., from A.D. 1730 to A.D. 1775, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume LXIX, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Lincolnshire History & Archaeology	1988	Lincolnshire History and Archaeology, 23, The Society for Lincolnshire History and Archaeology (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Lincolnshire History & Archaeology	2006	Society for Lincolnshire History & Archaeology, Annual report, June 2006	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Museum Archaeologists	1988	The Museum Archaeologist, Volume 15 , Conference Proceedings, Lancaster 1988 (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Society for Museum Archaeologists	1989	The Museum Archaeologist, Volume 16, Conference Proceedings, Newport 1989 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Museum Archaeologists	1990	The Museum Archaeologist, Volume 17, Conference Proceedings, Hull 1990 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Museum Archaeologists	1991	The Museum Archaeologist, Volume 18, Conference Proceedings, Sheffield 1991 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	2018	SNSBI Newsletter, NS. 16, Spring 2018 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	2018	SNSBI Newsletter, NS. 17, Autumn 2018 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	1990	Nomina, The Journal for the Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland, Volume XIII , 1989-90	Good	£12	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	1991	Nomina, The Journal for the Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland, Volume XIV, 1990-91 [the cover is damaged]	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	1992	Nomina, The Journal for the Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland, Volume 15 , 1991-92	Good	£12	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	1993	Nomina, The Journal for the Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland, Volume 16 , 1992-93	Good	£12	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland	1994	Nomina, The Journal for the Society for Name Studies in Britain and Ireland, Volume 17, 1994	Good	£12	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1972	Britannia, Volume III (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1974	<i>Britannia</i> , Volume V (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1984	Britannia, Volume XV (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1988	Britannia, Volume XIX (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1991	Britannia, Volume XXII (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1993	Britannia, Volume XXIV (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1994	Britannia, Volume XXV (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1995	Britannia, Volume XXVI (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies	1996	Britannia, Volume XXVII (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society for the Protection of Ancient Buildings	2003	SPAB, Volume 24, Number 2 (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society of Antiquaries of London	2010	The Antiquaries Journal, 90 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society of Antiquaries of London	2015	The Antiquaries Journal, 95 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Society of Antiquaries of London	2016	The Antiquaries Journal, 96 (paperback)	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Somersetshire Archaeological and Natural History Society	1972	Somerset Archaeology and Natural History, 116 (paperback)	Fair	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Sparke, A (ed)	1910	The Township Booke of Halliwell from the original in the Bolton public reference library, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 69 , The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£25	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
St Joseph, JK	1977	Air Reconnaissance in Roman Britain, 1973-76, <i>The Journal of Roman Studies</i> , LXVII , 76-90	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Suffolk County Council	1976	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 3: Suffolk, Suffolk County Planning Department (paperback)	Good	£10	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Suffolk County Planning Department	1975	East Anglian Archaeology Report No. 1.: Suffolk, Suffolk County Council (paperback)	Good	£6	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Sussex Archaeological Society	1977	Sussex Archaeological Collections Relating to the History and Antiquities of the County, volume 115 , Excavations at Bishopstone (paperback)	Good	£12	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Tait, J (ed)	1924	Taxation in Salford Hundred 1524-1802, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, New Series, Volume 83, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Thacker, AT	1981	'The Chester Diocesan Records and the Local Historian', Reprinted from the <i>Transactions of the Historic Society of Lancashire and Cheshire</i> , Volume 130 (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Amateur Historian	1956	The Amateur Historian, Volume 2, No. II (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Amateur Historian	1957	The Amateur Historian, Volume 3, No. 5 (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Amateur Historian	1958	The Amateur Historian, Volume 4, No. 1 (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Amateur Historian	1959	The Amateur Historian, Volume 4, No. 5 (paperback)	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Countryman	1958	The Countryman, Volume LV, No. 1 (paperback)	Fair	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Countryman	1958	The Countryman, Volume LV, No. 3 (paperback)	Fair	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Countryman	1972	The Countryman, Volume 77, No. 1 (paperback)	Fair	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Countryman	1972	The Countryman, Volume 77, No. 3 (paperback)	Fair	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Countryman	1974	The Countryman, Volume 79, No. 3 (paperback)	Fair	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Countryman	1974/5	The Countryman, Volume 79, No. 4 (paperback)	Fair	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The English Place-name Society	1985	Journal, 17 , 1984-1985 & Sixty-first Annual Report 1983-1984	Good	£5	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

The Greater Manchester Archaeological Journal	1988	The Greater Manchester Archaeological Journal, 3, 1987-88	Good	£8	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice	2010	The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice, Volume 1, Number 1 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice	2010	The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice, Volume 1, Number 2 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice	2011	The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice, Volume 2, Number 1 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice	2011	The Historic Environment: Policy & Practice, Volume 2, Number 2 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
The Local Historian	1996	The Local Historian, Volume 26, No 4 (paperback)	Fair	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Thoresby Society	2003	Miscellany, Publications of the Thoresby Society, The Leeds Historical Society, <i>The Thoresby Society</i> , Second Series, Volume 13 , for 2002 (paperback) [EX-LIBRARY]	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society	1992	Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society, Volume 36 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society	1995	Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society, Volume 39 (paperback)	Good	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society	1996	Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society, Volume 40 (paperback)	Fair	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society	1998	Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society, Volume 42 (paperback)	Fair	£4	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society	2005	Transactions of the Ancient Monuments Society, Volume 49 (paperback)	Fair	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Tupling, GH (ed)	1949	South Lancashire in the reign of Edward II as illustrated by the pleas at Wigan recorded in Coram Rege Roll No. 254, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Third Series, Volume I, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Tyson, B	1996	'Some Cumbrian Builders, 1670-1780', 2 nd series, Vol. XCVI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
University of Bradford	2003 or 2004	Digging for the future, Newsletter for the Department of Archaeological Sciences	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
University of Edinburgh, the	1991	Centre for Field Archaeology, Report Number 1, University of Edinburgh: Edinburgh (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
University of Southampton	1978	Contract Reports for CBA Current List (leaflet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Various	1951	'Addenda Antiquaria', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume L (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Vincent, JAC (ed)	1893	Lancashire Lay Subsidies being an Examination of the Lay Subsidy Rolls remaining in the Public Record Office, London, from Henry III. to Charles II., Volume I. Henry III. to Edward I. (1216-1307), Volume XXVII, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire, Wyman & Sons, Limited: London (hardback)	Good	£25	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wade, WV	1952	The Roman fort at Bainbridge, Wensleydale, <i>Proceedings of the Leeds Philosophical Society</i> , VII (1), 1-19 [reprint]	Good	£3	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
War Memorials Trust	2017	War Memorials Trust Bulletin, Number 73, May 2017 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
War Memorials Trust	2017	War Memorials Trust Bulletin, Number 75, November 2017 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
War Memorials Trust	2018	War Memorials Trust Bulletin, Number 79, November 2018 (booklet)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Ward, JE	1991	'The sinking of Saltom Pit, Whitehaven', 2 nd series, Vol. XCI (paperback)	Good	£1	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Webb, AN (ed)	1970	An Edition of the Cartulary of Burscough Priory, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Third Series, Volume XVIII, The Chetham Society: London (hardback)	Good	£30	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
White, WS (ed)	1890	The Register Book of Christenings, Weddings, and Burials, within the Parish of Leyland, In the County of Lancaster, 1653 to 1710 (with a few earlier "Transcripts," 1622-1641.), Volume XXI, The Record Society of Lancashire and Cheshire: Manchester (hardback)	Lesser	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wigan Heritage Service	2005	Past Forward, Issue No. 39 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wigan Heritage Service	2005	Past Forward, Issue No. 40 (paperback)	Good	£0.50	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Williams, I	1952	'Wales and the North.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LI (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wright, RP	1942	'Roman Inscriptions from Cumberland.', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume XLII (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wright, RP	1965	'A Hadrianic Building-inscription from Hardknot, Cumberland', reprinted from the Cumberland and Westmorland Antiquarian and Archaeological Society's <i>Transactions</i> , 2 nd series, Volume LXV (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wright, RP	1938	'The South-western section of the Devil's Causeway and The Roman branch road from Binchester to the north-east.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xv (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Wright, RP	1941	'The Severan dedication-slab of a a granary at Corbridge.', overprint from <i>Archaeologia Aeliana</i> , 4 th series, volume xix (paperback)	Good	£2	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals
Yates, JB, Robson, J, Raines, FR, Booker, J, and Langton, W	1856	Chetham Miscellanies. Volume the second: Containing: The rights and jurisdiction of the County Palatine of Chester, the Earls Palatine, the Chamberlain, and other officers; The Scottish Field. (A poem on the battle of Flodden.); Examynations Towchenge Cokeye More, Temp. Hen. VIII. In a Dispute Between the Lords of the Manors of Middelton and Radclyffe; A History of the Ancient Chapel of Denton, in Manchester Parish; A letter from John Bradshawe of Gray's Inn to Sir Peter Legh of Lyme, Remains Historical and Literary Connected with the Palatine Counties of Lancaster and Chester, Volume XXXVII, The Chetham Society: Manchester (hardback)	Good	£20	Journals, Offprints and Periodicals

Maps and Plans

Author	Year	Title	Condition	Price	Category
AA	nd	Tourist Map of France, European Route Planning Series No 1, 1:1,000,000, 16 miles to one	Poor	£2	Maps
		inch (folded map) [probably 1970s or 1980s]			
Alan Godfrey	1995	Old Ordnance Survey Maps: Peebles 1906, 1:4340 (folded map, facsimile)	Good	£3	Maps
Maps					
Anon.	nd	Barrow-in-Furness: Indexed street plan, Castle Printing Company: Rayleigh (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Anon.	nd	Barrow-in-Furness: Fully indexed street plan, Castle Printing Company: Rayleigh (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Bartholomew	nd	Teesside & Yorkshire Moors, Leisure Map, 1:100000 (folded map)	Good	£2	Maps
Bartholomew	nd	Pentland Hills and Edinburgh District, 1 inch to half mile (folded map)	Good	£2	Maps

Bartholomew	nd	Pocket Plan of Edinburgh, half inch to the mile (folded map)	Good	£2	Maps
Bartholomew	nd	Great Britain Sheet 37: Galloway, half inch to the mile (folded map)	Good	£2	Maps
Bartholomew	1981	East Anglia, GT Series, Sheet 5, 4 miles to 1 inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Berlitz Travel Guide	1985	Dubrovnik and Southern Dalmatia, Editions Berlitz (paperback)	Good	£2	Maps
Blaeu, J	2006	Maps from the Atlas Maior of 1665 by Joan Blaeu, 2007 Taschen Diary, Taschen: Köln [ring bound dairy – looks unused]	Good	£1	Maps
3P	nd	Road Map: Northern England and Southern Scotland, 3, 1 inch:5 Miles (folded map) [hand annotated with Roman features; east half of map torn away]	Poor	£0.50	Maps
Camping and Caravaning Club's Camp Site Map, The	1983	The Camping and Caravaning Club's Camp Site Map, 1:625,000 [covers British Isles] (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Collins	1957	Collins Graphic Atlas, Collins Clear-Type Press: London (hardback) ['Gorilla' tape along spine presumably holding covers]	Fair	£3	Maps
Continental Atlas	nd	Continental Atlas für Kraftfahrer; Continental Atlas für Deutschland, 1:500,000 (hardback)	Good	£10	Maps
Cumbria County Library	nd	Whitehaven, Codair Design & Publicity Ltd.: Colchester (folded map)	Good	£0.20	Maps
Cumbria County Library	nd	Carlisle, Codair Design & Publicity Ltd.: Colchester (folded map)	Good	£0.20	Maps
Cumbria County Library	nd	Carlisle: Wigton, Brampton, Longtown, Wetheral, Codair Design & Publicity Ltd.: Colchester (folded map)	Good	£2	Maps
Cumbria Tourist Board	nd	Official Tourist Map: Lake District, Leisure Map 151, 1:75000, Estate Publications (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
alkplan	nd	Berlin, 1:25000 – 1:35000, Falkplan: Berlin (paperback/folding maps)	Good	£2	Maps
ullard, H (ed)	1960	Philips' Visual Contour Atlas, George Philip and Son Limited: London (paperback)	Fair	£1	Maps
Geographia	nd	"Geographia" Large Scale Road Map of Lake District	Fair, cover poor	£3	Maps
Godfrey, A	1991	Old Ordnance Survey Maps: Barrow in Furness (east) 1911; Lancashire Sheet 21.12 [modern reprint of the 1913 edition; reduced from the original 1:2,500 map to a scale of approximately 1:4,340 (or about 15 inches to a mile)), The Godfrey Edition, Alan Godfrey (folded map)	Good	£1	Maps
Goudie, AS, and Brunsden, D	1994	The Environment of the British Isles: An Atlas, Oxford University Press: Bath (paperback)	Fair	£5	Maps
Griffin, AH	1975	Your Guide Map to The Lake District, Johnston & Bacon: Edinburgh (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Hendry, PG	nd	Bartholomew Historic Series: Cathedrals & Abbeys Map of the British Isles (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps

Kay, FG	1968	Collins Holiday Guides: France, Collins: London (paperback)	Good	£2	Maps
Lake District National Park	1983	Lake District National Park: Walks in the countryside; 12 separate leaflets containing 34 easy, circular walks complete with maps and descriptions, Lake District National Park: Windermere (leaflets) [EX-LIBRARY]. Nice set.	Very good	£5	Maps
London Transport	nd	Underground: Diagram of Lines and Station Index (folded map)	Poor	£0.50	Maps
May, GW, Ltd	c1966	Barrow in Furness, Official Street Plan, Published bby G. W. May Ltd (folded map) [very fragile, loose cover]	Poor / fragile	£2	Maps
Michelin	1981	Carte A 1/200000 – 1cm pour 2km; Boulogne – Lille, 51 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	1982	Carte A 1/200000 – 1cm pour 2km; Le Havre – Amiens, 52 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	1982	Carte A 1/200000 – 1cm pour 2km; Cherbourg – Rouen, 54 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	1983	Carte A 1/200000 – 1cm pour 2km; St-Brieuc – Rennes, 59 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	1980	Carte A 1/200000 – 1cm pour 2km; Bourges – Mâcon, 69 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	2008	Departements France: Creuse, Haute-Vienne, 59, 1:150,000 1cm=1,5km (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	1978	France: Grandes Routes No 989, 1cm = 10km (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Michelin	1980	Tourist Guide: Paris (paperback)	Good	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1937	Modern Pilgrim's map of the British Isles, 1:1,622,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1939	Mexico, Central America and The West Indies, 1:5,702,400 or 90 miles to 1 inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1941	Atlantic Ocean, 1:20,000,000 or 316 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1943	Pacific Ocean, 1:27,500,000 or 434 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1943	Northern and Southern Hemispheres, 1:40,000,000 or 632 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1944	Union of Soviet Socialist Republics, 1:9,000,000 or 142 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1945	Japan and Korea, 1:3,000,000 or 47.35 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1945	The Philippines, 1:3,000,000 or 47.35 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1945	Northeastern United States, 1:1,750,000 or 27.6 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1945	China, 1:7,000,000 or 110.5 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1946	India and Burma, 1:6,000,000 or 94.7 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1946	Bible Lands and the Cradle of Western Civilization, 1:4,000,000 or 63.13 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps

National Geographic	1947	Countries of the Caribbean, including Mexico, Central America and the West Indies, 1:6,000,000 or 94.7 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1947	Southeastern United States, 1:2,500,000 or 39.46 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1947	South central United States, 1:2,500,000 or 39.46 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1948	Australia, 1:6,000,000 or 94.7 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1948	Southwestern United States, 1:2,500,000 or 39.46 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1948	A pocket map of Central Washington, 1:15,840 or 4 inches to the mile A pocket map of Suburban Washington, 1:63,360 or 1 inch to the mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1948	North Central United States, 1:2,500,000 or 39.46 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1949	The Top of the World, 1:14,000,000 or 221 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1950	Africa and the Arabian Peninsula, 1:12,000,000 or 189.4 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1950	Western Europe, 1:2,500,000 or 39.46 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
National Geographic	1950	South America, 1:8,000,000 or 126.3 miles to the inch (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	nd	Bartholomew's One inch map of the Lake District, John Bartholomew & Son Ltd: Edinburgh (folded map)	Worn	£1	Maps
Ordnance Survey	nd	Bartholomew's New Reduced Survey: Sheet 19: Isle of Skye, 2 miles to an inch, 1:126,720, John Bartholomew & Son Ltd: Edinburgh (folded map – sadly, in bits)	Poor	£1	Maps
Ordnance Survey	nd	Bartholomew's New Reduced Survey: Sheet 29: Berks and Wilts, 2 miles to an inch, 1:126,720, John Bartholomew & Son Ltd: Edinburgh (folded map; mounted on cloth)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	nd	?, [map covering most of the Lake District; cover illustrated with pictures of planes in epic WWII era dogfights]	Poor	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1912	Map of Reading; Reading and District, 1:63,360, one inch to one statute mile (folded map on cloth)	Nicely aged	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1942	Ireland Sheet 5, Limerick, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1942	Ireland Sheet 6, Waterford, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1943	England & Wales Air Sheet 10, England South West, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1943	Ireland North, 1:500,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1947	A description of Ordnance Survey Small Scale Maps, Ordnance Survey: Chessington (paperback)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1948	One-inch map of England & Wales: London N.W., 160, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
					•

Ordnance Survey	1949	Isle of Man Sheet 17, One inch to one statute mile, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Poor	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1951	Orkneys and Shetland, 1:500,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	England & Wales Sheet 1, The Border, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	England & Wales Sheet 3, England, North East, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	England & Wales Sheet 4, North Wales and Manchester, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	England & Wales Sheet 6, North Midlands and Lincolnshire, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 2, Scotland, South west, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 3, The Forth, Clyde and Tay, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 4, Glasgow, and The Middle West, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 5, Eastern Highlands, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 6, Skye and the Outer Hebrides, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 7, Scotland, North, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1952	Scotland Sheet 8, The Orkney Islands Sheet 9, The Shetland Islands, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	England & Wales Sheet 7, South Wales, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	England & Wales Sheet 8, Midlands, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	England & Wales Sheet 9, East Anglia, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	England & Wales Sheet 9, East Anglia, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	Ireland Sheet 2, Belfast, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	Northern Ireland and Eire Sheet 1, Derry and Sligo, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	Northern Ireland and Eire Sheet 3, Mayo and Sligo, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	Northern Ireland and Eire Sheet 4, Dublin, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1953	One-inch map of Great Britain: Cheltenham and Evesham, 144, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps

Ordnance Survey	1955	England & Wales Sheet 12, England, south east and London, Quarter-inch to one statute mile, 1:253,440 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1958	One-inch map of Great Britain: London N.W., 160, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1959	One-inch map of England & Wales: Aldershot, 169, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1960	One-inch map of Great Britain: Penrith, 83, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1960	The Lake District One-Inch Tourist Map Showing Boundary of the National Park, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1961	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: Western Highlands, Sheet 4, 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1961	One-inch map of Great Britain: Keswick, 82, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1962	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: North Wales and Lancashire, Sheet 10, 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1962	One-Inch Map of Great Britain: South Skye and Arisaig, Sheet 34 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1962	One-inch map of Great Britain: Fakenham, 125, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1962	One-inch map of Great Britain: Oxford & Newbury, 158, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1963	One-inch map of Great Britain: Bedford & Luton, 147, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1964	?, Sheet 159 , 1:63,360, one inch to one statute mile (folded map on cloth – 'Chilterns' written on cover)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1964	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: North Midlands and Yorkshire, Sheet 11 , 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1964	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: South Wales, Sheet 12, 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1964	Selkirk, Sheet 69, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1964	Penrith, Sheet 83, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1965	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: Firth of Clyde, Sheet 6, 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1965	Edinburgh, Sheet 62, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1965	Dunbar, Sheet 63, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1965	Berwick-upon-Tweed, Sheet 64, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1965	One-inch map of Great Britain: Barrow-in-Furness, 88, 1:63,360 (folded map; special library edition supplied by Dunn & Wilson – laminated and folded in a book format with hard cover)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1965	One-inch map of England & Wales: Aldershot, 169, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1966	Falkirk & Lanark, Sheet 61, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1966	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: North East England, Sheet 9, 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1966	One-inch map of Great Britain: Aberystwyth, 127, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1966	One-inch map of Great Britain: Aberystwyth, 127, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1967	Barrow-in-Furness Sheet 88, One inch to one statute mile, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Poor	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1967	One-inch map of Great Britain: Dolgellau, 116, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1968	Strathdon, Sheet 39, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1969	Perth & Alloa, Sheet 55, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1970	Biggar, Moffat & Sanquhar, Sheet 68, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1970	Jedbergh, Sheet 70, one inch to one mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
		`			•

Ordnance Survey	1973	Quarter-Inch map of Great Britain: North Midlands and Yorkshire, Sheet 11 , 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1973	Ordnance Survey: Lake District, Tourist Map, One inch to one mile, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1974	Caernarvon & Bangor, Landranger 115, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1974	Swansea and The Gower, Sheet 159, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1974	The English Lakes: North East Sheet, Ullswater and Haweswater, 1:25,000 Outdoor Leisure Map (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1974	The English Lakes: South East Sheet, Windermere and Kendal, 1:25,000 Outdoor Leisure Map (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Bartholomew The Lake District: National Map Series, Sheet 34 , 1:100000, John Bartholomew & Son Ltd: Edinburgh (folded map; mounted on cloth)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Ballater, Sheet 44, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Loch Tay, Sheet 51 , 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Upper Clyde Valley, Sheet 72, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Penrith & Keswick, Sheet 90, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Barrow-in-Furness, Landranger 96, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1976	Kendal & Morecambe, Landranger 97, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1979	West Cumbria, Landranger 89, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1981	Penrith, Keswick & Ambleside Area, Landranger 90, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1981	South Lakeland, Landranger 96 , 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1981	Barrow-in-Furness & South Lakeland, Landranger 96, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1981	Lake District: Showing part of National Park Boundary, Tourist Map, One inch to one mile, 1:63,360 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1981	Northern England, Sheet 5, 1:250,000 (1 inch to 4 miles) (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1982	Kingussie, Sheet 35, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1982	St Andrews and Kirkcaldy, Sheet 59 , 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1982	The Ordnance Survey Atlas of Great Britain, Book Club Associates: London (hardback)	Good	£1	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1982	The English Lakes: North West Sheet, Ennerdale and Derwent, 1:25,000 Outdoor Leisure Map (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1983	Blackburn & Burnley, Landranger 103, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1985	Oban & East Mull, Landranger 49, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1985	Tyneside & Durham Area, Landranger 88, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1986	Loch Lomond & Inverary Area, Landranger 56, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1987	Loch Assynt & Surrounding Area, Landranger 15, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1987	Tobermory & North Mull, Landranger 47, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1987	Lochgilphead & Surrounding Area, Landranger 55, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1987	Isle of Arran, Landranger 69, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1989	Northern Scotland, Routemaster 2, 1:250,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1991	Middlesborough & Darlington area, Landranger 93, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps

Ordnance Survey	1995	Barrow-in-Furness & South Lakeland, Landranger 96, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1998	Barrow-in-Furness & South Lakeland, Landranger 96, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	1998	The English Lakes: South Eastern area: Windermere, Kendal & Silverdale, Outdoor Leisure 7, 1:25,000 (folded map) [in protective sleeve]	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	2002	Penrith & Keswick, Landranger 90, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Ordnance Survey	2002	Barnstaple & Ilfracombe, Landranger 180, 1:50,000 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Philip, G (ed)	nd	Philips' Visual Contour Atlas, Dorset Edition, George Philip and Son Limited: London (paperback)	Poor	£0.50	Maps
RAC	nd	Lancs/N.Wales, including town maps of Blackpool, Manchester, Chester, Liverpool, Bolton, Stoke, 3 miles to 1 inch, RAC Regional maps, 7 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
RAC	nd	The North, including town maps of Carlisle, Sunderland, Middlesborough, Newcastle, Durham, Darlington, 3 miles to 1 inch, RAC Regional maps, 9 (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Shell	1971	Northern England, Shell Road Map No. 5, 1 inch = 4 miles (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Shell	1971	London, Shell Road Map No. 9 , Central approaches Scale: ¾ inch = 1 mile; Central London Scale: 5 inches = 1 mile (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
SOPEXA	1985	Gastronomic Routes of France, SOPEXA (paperback)	Good	£2	Maps
The Heart of England Tourist Board	nd	Official Tourist Map: Cotswolds Wyedean, Leisure Map 8, 1:200000, Estate Publications (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Valencian Society Fomento del Turismo	nd	Valencia: Map of Valencia (folded map)	Fair	£2	Maps
Woodcock & Prior	1923	"Geographia" road map of the West riding of Yorkshire, 2 miles to 1 inch (folded map on cloth) [taped in places]	Poor	£2	Maps